

Medi-Cal Provider Directory

Northern Specialists-Del Norte, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

Facilities, Other Services Providers, Specialty Care

CONTACT US

(800) 863-4155 | http://www.PartnershipHP.org

TABLE OF CONTENTS

How to use this list:	1
Para usar esta lista:	3
Glossary of Terms	5
Glosario de términos	
Nondiscrimination Notice	12
Aviso de no discriminación	15
Grievances	13
Quejas	16
Language Assistance	
Asistencia de idiomas	
Accessibility Standards	21
Estándares de Accesibilidad	
Timely Access to Care	24
Acceso oportuno a la atención médica	
Physician Listing Information	
Información del listado de médicos	26
NorthernSpec Facilities, Pharmacy, Urgent Care & VSP List	
Hospitals Primary	
Hospitals Referral	
Mental Health	
Pharmacy Network List	
Skilled Nursing Long Term Care Facilities	
Urgent Care Sites	
Vision	
NorthernSpec Other Services Providers	
Community Health Worker Services	
Community Supports	41
Enhanced Care Management	
Justice Involved Enhanced Care Management	
Nutrition Services	
NorthernSpec Referral/Specialist Providers	
Acupuncture	
Allergy	
Alternative Birthing Centers	
Ambulatory Surgery Centers	
Audiology	
Bariatric Surgery	
Behavioral Health Treatment	
Cardiovascular Disease	
Chiropractic	
Community Based Adult Services CBAS	
Comprehensive Perinatal Services Program CPSP	
Dermatology	150

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Dialysis Centers	159
Doula Services	159
Durable Medical Equipment	163
Endocrinology	
Family Planning	
Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery	
Foot and Ankle Surgery	
Gastroenterology	
General Surgery	
Gynecology	
HIV AIDS Specialists	
Hand Surgery	
Hearing Aid Dispenser	
Hematology	
Home Health Agencies	
Home Infusion Therapy	
Hospice Services	
Infectious Diseases	
Laboratory Draw Stations	
MAT-BUP	
Maternal Fetal Medicine	
Medical Supplies	
Neonatology	
Nephrology	
Neurological Surgery	
Neurology	
Obstetrics	
Occupational Therapy	
Oncology	
Ophthalmology	
Orthopaedic Surgery	
Orthotics Prosthetics	
Otolaryngology	
Pain Management	
Palliative Medicine	
Pediatric Cardiology	
Pediatric Gastroenterology	
Pediatric Neurology	
Pediatric Surgery	
Physical Medicine Rehabilitation	
Physical Therapy	
Plastic Reconstructive Surgery	
Podiatry	
Pulmonary Disease	
Radiation Oncology	

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

PARTNERSHIP PROVIDERS | NORTHERN SPECIALISTS DIRECTORY

Radiology	352
Rheumatology	354
Sleep Medicine	356
Speech Therapy	
Sports Medicine	359
Substance Use	360
Surgical Breast Oncology	
TB Chest Clinic	373
Telehealth Services	373
Thoracic Surgery	378
Urology	381
Vascular Surgery	385
Wound Care	387
INDEX	390

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page iii of iii

The Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership) Service Area includes 24 counties with providers located throughout those counties as well as other counties. The 24 Partnership counties are Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, and Yuba.

To view our entire list of network providers, visit the Partnership website, www.PartnershipHP.org for an online searchable directory. It is updated daily. Click on "Members", then click on "Find a Provider."

If you need help finding a provider or looking for a provider on our website, call Member Services at (800) 863-4155. TTY users can call the California Relay Service at (800) 735-2929 or call 711.

How to use this list:

- 1. Pick two primary care providers (PCPs). One will be your first choice and the other will be your second choice. We ask you to pick a second choice in case your first choice is not available.
- 2. Write the names and the provider numbers of the primary care providers that you picked on the enclosed Primary Care Provider Selection Form. Call our Members Services Department to make sure the doctor or medical group is available.
- 3. Return the Primary Care Selection Form to Partnership using the enclosed postage paid return envelope.
- 4. You can access some Medi-Cal benefits without an authorization from your PCP. Please refer to your Member Handbook or call the Partnership Member Services Department for more information about these services.
- 5. Some hospitals and\or primary care providers may not provide one or more of the following services that are covered benefits: family planning contraceptive services, including emergency contraception; sterilization, including tubal ligation or abortion. You can obtain more information about these services before you choose your PCP by calling your prospective primary care provider or by calling the Partnership's Member Services Department at (800) 863-4155. TTY Users: Call the California Relay Service at (800) 735-2929 or call 711.
- 6. Members are encouraged to pick a Primary Care Provider (PCP) that is closest to their home. However, members can choose any PCP in their County that is available in this Provider Directory.
- 7. The telephone number listed under each site in this directory is the same number to call after normal business hours.
- 8. Contact the Provider office directly for current practitioner and office staff language capabilities.

If you need help filling out the Primary Care Selection Form or if you have any questions about choosing a primary care provider, please call our Member Services Department at (800) 863-4155. TTY Users: Call the California Relay Service at (800) 735-2929 or call 711.

Your PCP will give you a referral to send you to a specialist if you need one. A specialist is a doctor who has extra education in one area of medicine. Your PCP will work with you to choose a specialist.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

For some types of care, your PCP or specialist will need to ask for approval before you get the care. This is called prior authorization or pre-approval. It means that Partnership agrees that the care is medically necessary. In addition to many other services, Enhanced Care Management and Community Supports require prior authorization and are limited to members who meet specific eligibility criteria.

If you have any questions concerning handicapped accessibility, please call our Member Services Department at (800) 863-4155. TTY Users: Call the California Relay Service at (800) 735-2929 or call 711.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 2 of 397

El área de servicio de Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership) incluye 24 condados con proveedores ubicados en dichos condados, así como en otros condados. Los 24 condados de Partnership son Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo y Yuba.

Para consultar nuestra lista completa de proveedores de la red, visite el sitio web de Partnership, www.PartnershipHP.org, para acceder a un directorio de búsqueda en línea. Se actualiza diariamente. Haga clic en "Miembros"; luego, haga clic en "Buscar un proveedor".

Si necesita ayuda para encontrar un proveedor o para buscar un proveedor en nuestro sitio web, llame a Servicios para Miembros al (800) 863-4155. Los usuarios de TTY pueden llamar al servicio de retransmisión de mensajes de California al (800) 735-2929 o al 711.

Para usar esta lista:

- 1. Escoja dos proveedores de atención primaria (PCP). El primero será el médico que usted prefiere, y el segundo será el que prefiere en segundo lugar. Le pedimos que seleccione dos en caso que el doctor que prefiere no esté disponible.
- Escriba los nombres y el número de proveedor de cada uno de los dos médicos que escogió en el formulario que se llama "Primary Care Provider Selection Form". Llame a Nuestro Departamento de Servicio al Miembro para asegurarse de que el doctor o el grupo medico está disponible.
- 3. Regrese el formulario por correo a Partnership en el sobre con sello que le incluimos.
- 4. Usted puede recibir algunos beneficios de Medi-Cal sin ninguna autorización de su doctor primario. Por favor de referir a su Manual para Miembros o llame al departamento de servicios para miembro de Partnership para más información sobre estos servicios.
- 5. Algunos hospitales o proveedores de atención primaria puede que no ofrezcan uno o más de los siguientes beneficios que están cubiertos, como: planificación familiar servicios anticonceptivos, incluyendo anticonceptivo de emergencia, esterilización, incluyendo ligadura de las trompas o aborto. Usted puede recibir más información de estos servicios antes de escoger a su PCP si llama a su prospectivo proveedor de atención primaria o si llama al Departamento de Servicios para Miembros de Partnership al (800) 863-4155 (TTY: (800) 735-2929 or 711).
- 6. Animados a miembros a escoger el proveedor primario (PCP) que esté más cerca de su casa. Sin embargo, miembros pueden escoger cualquier PCP en su condado que esté disponible en este Directorio de Proveedores.
- 7. El número de teléfono enumerado debajo de cada sitio en el directorio es el mismo número para llamar después de horas normales del negocio.
- 8. Póngase en contacto directamente con el consultorio del proveedor para conocer las capacidades lingüísticas actuales del profesional y del personal del consultorio.

Si necesita ayuda para completar el formulario que se llama "Primary Care Provider Selection Form", o si tiene

◆ = Board Certified 🌎 = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: 🕹 P EB IB R E T

preguntas sobre cómo escoger un proveedor de atención primaria, por favor llame a nuestro Departamento de Servicios para Miembros al (800) 863-4155 (TTY: (800) 735-2929 or 711).

Su PCP le dará una referencia para enviarlo a un especialista si lo necesita. Un especialista es un médico que tiene educación adicional en un área de la medicina. Su PCP trabajará con usted para elegir un especialista.

Para algunos tipos de atención, su PCP o especialista tendrá que pedir aprobación antes de que usted reciba la atención. Esto se llama solicitar autorización previa o preaprobación. Significa que Partnership está de acuerdo en que la atención es médicamente necesaria. Además de muchos otros servicios, la Administración de la Atención Mejorada (Enhanced Care Management) y los Apoyos Comunitarios (Community Supports) requieren autorización previa y están limitados a los miembros que cumplen con criterios específicos de elegibilidad.

Si tiene cualquier pregunta sobre acceso para incapacitados, por favor llame al Departamento de Servicios para Miembros al (800) 863-4155 (TTY: (800) 735-2929 or 711).

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 4 of 397

Partnership Provider Directory - Glossary of Terms

Here you'll find definitions of basic terms used in the Partnership Provider Directory. If you are unable to find an answer to your question, please call Member Services at (800) 863-4155.

Source of Listings

Information for the following items is obtained from providers when they complete their application to join Partnership and every three years thereafter. We also check with providers to validate this information every year. We count on the providers to tell us if this information has changed. Updates that are not communicated to us by the provider will not be added to the directory until our next scheduled verification.

- 1. Name
- 2. Gender
- 3. Specialty
- 4. Hospital Privileges
- 5. Medical Group Affiliations
- 6. Board Certifications
- 7. Accepting New Patients
- 8. Languages spoken by providers or clinical staff
- 9. Office locations and phone numbers

Ancillary Provider

An ancillary provider includes durable medical equipment provider, physical therapist, occupational therapist, etc.

Specialty

Specialty means the type of medical care the physician practices. For example, the doctor could specialize in family medicine, dermatology, cardiology, etc. When a physician indicates a specialty on their application to join Partnership, we check the providers' education and training history to ensure they are qualified to provide the type of specialty care indicated. Many physicians will complete additional education and training in their specialty area and receive a certification. Please see Board Certification below.

Board Certification

Board certification means the physician completed additional education and training in an area of medicine and passed an examination that certifies he or she has expertise in this area. This information is checked with the American Board of Medical Specialties (ABMS) or other boards when providers complete their application to join Partnership and every three years after that. We also check this information every year by asking providers to tell us if the information is still correct. If you would like updated information about a provider's board certification, visit the ABMS website at www.abms.org. Then click on the "Is Your Doctor Certified?" link.

Education and Training If you have a question about a physician's education and training, you can find the information on the Medical Board of California website at www.mbc.ca.gov under License Search, or call Partnership Member Services (800) 863-4155.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Community Health Clinic

This is a clinic staffed by a group of doctors and nurses located in a community.

Medical Group Affiliations

The practice, or medical group, the provider belongs to.

Assigned Hospital

The hospital that your provider will send you to when you need inpatient care, unless the care is not available at this hospital.

Hospital Privileges

The hospital where the provider has been approved to render or arrange care.

Provider Languages

Languages other than English spoken by the provider and other clinical staff.

Staff Languages

Languages other than English spoken by nonclinical office staff at the site, not providers.

Provider Address

The location where services and care are rendered.

Provider Site Status

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

- Accepting New Patients: The provider site is able to see new patients.
- Accepting Existing Patients: The provider site is only able to see patients who are already
 assigned to the site.
- Available by Referral Only: The provider site is only able to see patients who are referred by their primary care physician.
- Available only through a hospital or facility: The provider does not see patients in an office setting. The provider only works with patients who are receiving care at a hospital or facility.
- Not Accepting New Patients: The provider site is not able to add new patients to their site.

Specialty Type Allows searching by the provider's medical specialty, or the type of facility. For example, if you are looking for a Dermatologist, select Dermatology from the list. Note: Some physicians may have more than one specialty. For facilities, if you are looking for a hospital, for example, select hospital.

Terms Used in Hospital Listings The Provider Directory allows you to search for hospitals, clinics and other facilities in Partnership's network. Below is a list of information you can find in the Provider Directory about a hospital and what they mean. This information is self-reported by the hospital and updated every three years or more frequently as reported by the hospital. We also check with the hospitals to validate this information every year. We count on the hospital to tell us if this information

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Page 6 of 397

has changed. Updates that are not communicated to us by the hospital will not be added to the directory until our next scheduled validation.

- **Name** means the name of a hospital in Partnership's network.
- Address means the physical location of a hospital in Partnership's network.
- Phone means the telephone number of a hospital in Partnership's network.

Hospital Quality Data Sources

Hospital Quality Data means data from recognized nation or state sources about the quality of a hospital in Partnership's network. Partnership's Provider Directory includes links to quality data from The Leapfrog Group and Quality Check. This information is validated with the applicable accreditation entity every three years or more frequently as report by the hospital.

Hospital Accreditation

When a hospital goes through a review to assess the quality of its systems and processes by an outside organization. Partnership checks with the accrediting body to see if the hospital is accredited every 3 years. The Provider Directory includes a link to the hospital's accrediting body.

Wheelchair & Accessibility Codes

This information is for people with disabilities to help them find an accessible office. Each office is evaluated on the level of access for parking, building, elevator, doctor's office exam room, and restrooms.

Levels of Access

Accessibility Codes (see page 16 for a description of codes: & P EB IB R E T)

Basic Access

The office meets the standards below for parking, exterior and interior building, restrooms, and exam rooms (P, EB, IB, R, and E).

Limited Access

The office does not meet one or more of the standards for parking, exterior and interior building, restrooms, and exam rooms (P, EB, IB, R, and E).

Medical Equipment Access

The office meets the standard below for exam tables and scales (T).

California Children's Services (CCS)

CCS Providers are providers that meet the CCS program requirements to render services to CCS clients.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: 5 P EB IB R E T

Directorio de proveedores Partnership - Glosario de términos

Aquí encontrará las definiciones de términos básicos utilizados en el directorio de proveedores de Partnership. Si no puede encontrar una respuesta a su pregunta, por favor llame a servicios al miembro al (800) 863-4155.

Fuente de listados

Información para los siguientes artículos se obtiene de parte de los proveedores cuando terminan su solicitud para inscribirse en Partnership y cada tres años en lo consiguiente. También verificamos con los proveedores para validar esta información cada año. Confiamos en que los proveedores nos indicarán si esta información ha cambiado. Las actualizaciones que no se nos comuniquen de parte del proveedor no se agregarán al directorio hasta nuestra próxima verificación.

- 1. Nombre
- 2. Sexo
- 3. Especialidad
- 4. Privilegios en el hospital
- 5. Afiliaciones con grupos médicos
- 6. Certificación profesional de la junta
- 7. Aceptando pacientes nuevos
- 8. Idiomas que hablan los proveedores o e personal clínico
- 9. Ubicaciones de las oficinas y números de teléfono

Proveedores de servicios auxiliares

Un proveedor de servicios auxiliares incluyen a un proveedor de equipo médico duradero, fisioterapeuta, terapeuta ocupacional, etc.

Especialidad

Especialidad significa el tipo de atención médica que los médicos proporcionan en su consultorio. Por ejemplo, el médico podría especializarse en medicina familiar, cardiología, dermatología, etc. Cuando un médico indica una especialidad en su solicitud para inscribirse en Partnership, nosotros verificamos la formación educativa del proveedor y el historial de su capacitación para asegurarnos de que estén calificados para proporcionar el tipo de atención especializada que se indica. Muchos médicos terminarán su formación educativa y capacitación en su área de especialidad y recibirán una certificación. Por favor consulte la certificación profesional de la junta a continuación.

Certificación profesional de la junta

La certificación profesional de la junta significa que el médico terminó una formación educativa adicional y capacitación en un área de la medicina y pasó un examen que certifica que él o ella tiene experiencia en esta área. Esta información es revisada con la Junta Americana de Especialidades Médicas (ABMS-siglas en inglés) o con otras juntas cuando los proveedores contestan su solicitud para inscribirse en Partnership y cada tres años en lo consiguiente. También revisamos esta información cada año al solicitarle a los proveedores que nos indiquen si la información todavía es correcta. Si desea obtener información actualizada acerca de la certificación de un proveedor ante la junta, visite el sitio web ABMS en www.abms.org. Luego, haga clic en el vínculo "Está certificado su médico?"

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 8 of 397

Formación educativa y capacitación

Si tiene alguna pregunta sobre la formación educativa y capacitación de un médico, usted puede encontrar la información en el sitio web de la Junta Médica de California en www.mbc.ca.gov en la sección de Búsqueda de la Licencia o llame a servicios al miembro de Partnership al (800) 863-4155.

Clínica comunitaria de salud

Esta es una clínica que cuenta con un grupo de médicos y enfermeras ubicados en la comunidad.

Afiliaciones con grupos médicos

El consultorio o grupo médico al que el proveedor pertenece.

Hospital asignado

El hospital al que su proveedor le enviará cuando usted necesite atención de hospitalización, a menos que la atención no esté disponible en ese hospital.

Privilegios en el hospital

El hospital en el que el proveedor haya sido aprobado para brindar o coordinar la atención.

Idiomas que habla el proveedor

Idiomas que no sean el inglés que el proveedor y otro personal clínico hablan.

Idiomas que habla el personal

Idiomas que no sean el inglés que el personal no clínico del consultorio habla en el sitio, no se refiere a los proveedores.

Dirección del proveedor

El lugar donde se brindan los servicios y la atención.

Estado del sitio de los proveedores

- Aceptando pacientes nuevos: el sitio del proveedor es capaz de atender a pacientes nuevos.
- Aceptando pacientes ya existentes: el sitio del proveedor sólo es capaz de atender a los pacientes que ya han sido asignados al sitio.
- **Disponible con referencia únicamente:** el sitio del proveedor solo puede atender a los pacientes que son referidos por su médico de atención primaria.
- Disponible únicamente por medio de un hospital o centro de salud: el proveedor no atiende a los pacientes en un entorno de consultorio. El proveedor únicamente trabaja con los pacientes que están recibiendo atención en un hospital o centro de salud.
- No acepta nuevos pacientes: el sitio del proveedor no está disponible para atender a nuevos pacientes en su sitio.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified 🌎 = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: 🔥 P EB IB R E T

Tipo de especialidad

Permite la búsqueda del proveedor por especialidad médica o por el tipo de centro de salud. Por ejemplo, si usted está buscando un dermatólogo, seleccione Dermatología en la lista. Nota: Algunos médicos pueden tener más de una especialidad. Para centros de salud, si usted está buscando un hospital, por ejemplo, seleccione hospital.

Términos utilizados en los listados del Hospital

El directorio de proveedores le permite buscar hospitales, clínicas y otros centros de salud en la red de Partnership. A continuación encontrará una lista de la información sobre un hospital que usted puede encontrar en el directorio de proveedores y lo que significa. Esta información es auto reportada por el hospital y se actualiza cada tres años o con más frecuencia conforme el hospital lo informe. También verificamos con los hospitales para validar esta información cada año. Confiamos en que los hospitales nos indicarán si esta información ha cambiado. Las actualizaciones que no se nos comuniquen de parte del hospital no se agregarán al directorio hasta nuestra próxima validación programada.

- Nombre significa el nombre de un hospital de la red de Partnership.
- Dirección significa la ubicación física de un hospital de la red de Partnership.
- Teléfono es el número de teléfono de un hospital de la red de Partnership.

Fuente de datos de calidad del hospital

Los datos sobre la calidad del hospital son los datos de parte de fuentes nacionales o estatales reconocidas sobre la calidad de un hospital de la red de Partnership. El directorio de proveedores de Partnership incluye vínculos a información sobre la calidad del The Leapfrog Group and Quality Check. Esta información es validada con la entidad de acreditación aplicable cada tres años o con más frecuencia conforme el hospital lo informe.

Acreditación de hospitales

Cuando un hospital experimenta una revisión para evaluar la calidad de sus procesos y sistemas por una organización externa. Partnership verifica con el organismo de acreditación para determinar si el hospital es acreditado cada 3 años. El directorio de proveedores incluye un enlace al organismo de acreditación del hospital.

Silla de ruedas y los códigos de accesibilidad

Esta información es para las personas con discapacidades para ayudarles a encontrar una oficina accesible. Cada clínica se evalúa de acuerdo al nivel de acceso para el estacionamiento, el edificio, el ascensor, el consultorio de examinación del médico y los baños.

Niveles de acceso

Los códigos de accesibilidad (vea la página 17 para obtener una descripción de los códigos: § P EB IB R E T)

Acceso básico

La oficina cumple con los estándares que se encuentran a continuación para el estacionamiento, el interior y exterior del edificio, baños y los consultorios de examinación (P, EB, IB, R y E).

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ₺ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 10 of 397

Acceso limitado

La oficina no cumple con uno o más de los estándares para el estacionamiento, el interior y exterior del edificio, los baños y los consultorios de examinación (P, EB, IB, R y E).

Acceso al equipo médico I consultorio cumple con los siguientes estándares en mesas de examinación y básculas (T).

Servicios para Niños de California (CCS)

Los proveedores de CCS son proveedores que cumplen con los requisitos del programa CCS para prestar servicios a los clientes de CCS.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 11 of 397

NONDISCRIMINATION NOTICE

Discrimination is against the law. Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership) follows State and Federal civil rights laws. Partnership does not unlawfully discriminate, exclude people, or treat them differently because of sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, mental disability, physical disability, medical condition, genetic information, marital status, gender, gender identity, or sexual orientation.

Partnership provides:

- Free aids and services to people with disabilities to help them communicate better, such as:
 - ✓ Qualified sign language interpreters
 - ✓ Written information in other formats (large print, audio, accessible electronic formats, other formats)
- Free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such as:
 - ✓ Qualified interpreters
 - ✓ Information written in other languages

If you need these services, contact Partnership between 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. by calling (800) 863-4155. If you cannot hear or speak well, please call (800) 735-2929 or California Relay 711. Upon request, this document can be made available to you in braille, large print, audiocassette, or electronic form. To obtain a copy in one of these alternative formats, please call or write to:

Partnership HealthPlan of California 4665 Business Center Drive, Fairfield, CA 94534 (800) 863-4155 (800) 735-2929 or California Relay 711

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ♦ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 12 of 397

HOW TO FILE A GRIEVANCE

If you believe that Partnership has failed to provide these services or unlawfully discriminated in another way on the basis of sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, mental disability, physical disability, medical condition, genetic information, marital status, gender, gender identity, or sexual orientation, you can file a grievance with a Partnership Civil Rights Coordinator. You can file a grievance by phone, in writing, in person, or electronically:

- By phone: Contact Partnership's Member Services between 8 a.m. 5 p.m. by calling (800) 863-4155. Or, if you cannot hear or speak well, please call (800) 735-2929 or California Relay 711.
- In writing: Fill out a complaint form or write a letter and send it to:

Partnership HealthPlan of California

Attn: Grievance: Partnership Civil Rights Coordinator

4665 Business Center Drive

Fairfield, CA 94534

- <u>In person:</u> Visit your doctor's office or Partnership and say you want to file a grievance.
- Electronically: Visit Partnership's website at https://PartnershipHP.org.

OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS - CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES

You can also file a civil rights complaint with the California Department of Health Care Services, Office of Civil Rights by phone, in writing, or electronically:

- By phone: Call 916-440-7370. If you cannot speak or hear well, please call 711 (Telecommunications Relay Service).
- In writing: Fill out a complaint form or send a letter to:

Deputy Director, Office of Civil Rights Department of Health Care Services Office of Civil Rights P.O. Box 997413, MS 0009 Sacramento, CA 95899-7413

Complaint forms are available at http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language-Access.aspx.

Electronically: Send an email to CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

If you believe you have been discriminated against on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability or sex, you can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights by phone, in writing, or electronically:

- By phone: Call 1-800-368-1019. If you cannot speak or hear well, please call TTY 1-800-537-7697.
- <u>In writing:</u> Fill out a complaint form or send a letter to:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 200 Independence Avenue, SW Room 509F, HHH Building Washington, D.C. 20201

Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

• <u>Electronically:</u> Visit the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 14 of 397

AVISO DE NO DISCRIMINACIÓN

La discriminación es contraria a la ley. Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership) cumple con las leyes estatales y federales de derechos civiles. Partnership no discrimina ilegalmente, excluye a las personas ni las trata de manera diferente por motivos de sexo, raza, color, religión, ascendencia, nacionalidad, identificación de grupo étnico, edad, discapacidad mental, discapacidad física, afección médica, información genética, estado civil, género, identidad de género u orientación sexual.

Partnership proporciona:

- Ayudas y servicios gratuitos a las personas con discapacidades para ayudarles a comunicarse mejor, como:
 - ✓ Intérpretes de lenguaje de señas calificados
 - ✓ Información escrita en otros formatos (letra imprenta grande, audio, formatos electrónicos accesibles, otros formatos)
- Servicios gratuitos de idiomas para personas cuyo idioma principal no sea el inglés, como:
 - ✓ Intérpretes calificados
 - ✓ Información escrita en otros idiomas

Si necesita estos servicios, comuníquese con Partnership entre las 8 a. m. y las 5 p. m. llamando al (800) 863-4155. Si tiene dificultades para oír o hablar, llame al (800) 735-2929 o al servicio de retransmisión de California 711. Si lo solicita, este documento puede ponerse a su disposición en braille, letra imprenta grande, audiocasete o formato electrónico. Para obtener una copia en uno de estos formatos alternativos, llame o escriba a:

Partnership HealthPlan of California 4665 Business Center Drive, Fairfield, CA 94534 (800) 863-4155 (800) 735-2929 o servicio de retransmisión de California 711

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 15 of 397

CÓMO PRESENTAR UN RECLAMO

Si considera que Partnership no ha proporcionado estos servicios o que lo discriminó ilegalmente de otra forma por motivos de sexo, raza, color, religión, ascendencia, nacionalidad, identificación de grupo étnico, edad, discapacidad mental, discapacidad física, afección médica, información genética, estado civil, género, identidad de género u orientación sexual, puede presentar un reclamo ante un coordinador de derechos civiles de Partnership. Puede presentar un reclamo por teléfono, por escrito, en persona o por vía electrónica:

- <u>Por teléfono:</u> Comuníquese con los Servicios al Miembro de Partnership entre las 8 a.m. y las 5 p.m. llamando al (800) 863-4155. O bien, si tiene dificultades para oír o hablar, llame al (800) 735-2929 o al servicio de retransmisión de California 711.
- Por escrito: Complete un formulario de queja o escriba una carta y envíela a:

Partnership HealthPlan of California

Attn: Grievance: Partnership Civil Rights Coordinator

4665 Business Center Drive

Fairfield, CA 94534

- <u>En persona:</u> Visite el consultorio de su médico o Partnership y diga que quiere presentar una queja.
- Por vía electrónica: Visite el sitio web de Partnership en https://PartnershipHP.org.

OFICINA DE DERECHOS CIVILES: DEPARTAMENTO DE SERVICIOS DE ATENCIÓN MÉDICA DE CALIFORNIA

También puede presentar una queja de derechos civiles ante la Oficina de Derechos Civiles del Departamento de Servicios de Atención Médica de California por teléfono, por escrito o por vía electrónica:

- Por teléfono: Llame al 916-440-7370. Si tiene dificultades para hablar u oír, llame al 711 (servicio de retransmisión de telecomunicaciones).
- Por escrito: Complete un formulario de queja o envíe una carta a:

Deputy Director, Office of Civil Rights Department of Health Care Services Office of Civil Rights P.O. Box 997413, MS 0009 Sacramento, CA 95899-7413

Los formularios de queja están disponibles en http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language Access.aspx.

• Por vía electrónica: Envíe un correo electrónico a CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 16 of 397

OFICINA DE DERECHOS CIVILES: DEPARTAMENTO DE SALUD Y SERVICIOS HUMANOS DE LOS EE. UU.

Si considera que lo han discriminado por motivos de raza, color, nacionalidad, edad, discapacidad o sexo, también puede presentar una queja de derechos civiles ante la Oficina de Derechos Civiles del Departamento de Salud y Servicios Sociales de los EE. UU. por teléfono, por escrito o por vía electrónica:

- Por teléfono: Llame al 1-800-368-1019. Si tiene dificultades para hablar u oír, llame al TTY 1-800-537-7697.
- Por escrito: Complete un formulario de queja o envíe una carta a:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 200 Independence Avenue, SW Room 509F, HHH Building Washington, D.C. 20201

Los formularios de queja están disponibles en http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

 Por vía electrónica: Visite el Portal de quejas de la Oficina de Derechos Civiles en https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 17 of 397

TAGLINES

English Tagline

ATTENTION: If you need help in your language call 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Aids and services for people with disabilities, like documents in braille and large print, are also available. Call 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). These services are free of charge.

(Arabic) الشعار بالعربية

يُرجى الانتباه: إذا احتجت إلى المساعدة بلغتك، فاتصل بـ 4155-863-908-1

(TTY: 1-800-735-2929). تتوفر أيضًا المساعدات والخدمات للأشخاص ذوي الإعاقة، مثل المستندات المكتوبة بطريقة

بريل والخط الكبير. اتصل بـ 4155-863-809-1

(TTY: 1-800-735-2929). هذه الخدمات مجانية.

<u>Հայերեն պիտակ (Armenian)</u>

ՈՒՇԱԴՐՈՒԹՅՈՒՆ։ Եթե Ձեզ օգնություն է հարկավոր Ձեր լեզվով, զանգահարեք 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)։ Կան նաև օժանդակ միջոցներ ու ծառայություններ հաշմանդամություն ունեցող անձանց համար, օրինակ` Բրայլի գրատիպով ու խոշորատառ տպագրված նյութեր։ Զանգահարեք 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)։ Այդ ծառայություններն անվճար են։

ឃ្លាសម្គាល់ជាភាសាខ្មែរ (Cambodian)

ចំណាំ៖ បើអ្នក ត្រូវ ការជំនួយ ជាភាសា របស់អ្នក សូម ទូរស័ព្ទទៅលេខ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)។ ជំនួយ និង សេវាកម្ម សម្រាប់ ជនពិការ ដូចជាឯកសារសរសេរជាអក្សរផុស សម្រាប់ជនពិការភ្នែក ឬឯកសារសរសេរជាអក្សរពុម្ពធំ ក៍អាចរកបានផងដែរ។ ទូរស័ព្ទមកលេខ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)។ សេវាកម្មទាំងនេះមិនគិតថ្លៃឡើយ។

简体中文标语 (Simplified Chinese)

请注意:如果您需要以您的母语提供帮助,请致电 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)。我们 另外还提供针对残疾人士的帮助和服务,例如盲文和大字体阅读,提供您方便取用。请致电 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)。这些服务都是免费的。

(Farsi) مطلب به زبان فارسی

توجه: اگر میخواهید به زبان خود کمک دریافت کنید، با 4155-863-1-800-1

(TTY: 1-800-735-2929) تماس بگیرید. کمکها و خدمات مخصوص افراد دارای معلولیت، مانند نسخههای خط بریل و چاپ با حروف بزرگ، نیز موجود است. با (TTY: 1-800-735-730-863-4155) 1-800-863-300- تماس بگیرید. این خدمات رایگان ارائه میشوند.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 18 of 397

हिंदी टैगलाइन (Hindi)

ध्यान दें: अगर आपको अपनी भाषा में सहायता की आवश्यकता है तो 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) पर कॉल करें। अशक्तता वाले लोगों के लिए सहायता और सेवाएं, जैसे ब्रेल और बड़े प्रिंट में भी दस्तावेज़ उपलब्ध हैं। 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) पर कॉल करें। ये सेवाएं नि: शुल्क हैं।

Nge Lus Hmoob Cob (Hmong)

CEEB TOOM: Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais koj hom lus hu rau 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Muaj cov kev pab txhawb thiab kev pab cuam rau cov neeg xiam oob qhab, xws li puav leej muaj ua cov ntawv su thiab luam tawm ua tus ntawv loj. Hu rau 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Cov kev pab cuam no yog pab dawb xwb.

日本語表記 (Japanese)

注意日本語での対応が必要な場合は 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)へお電話ください。点字の資料や文字の拡大表示など、障がいをお持ちの方のためのサービスも用意しています。 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929)へお電話ください。これらのサービスは無料で提供しています。

<u>한국어_태그라인 (Korean)</u>

유의사항: 귀하의 언어로 도움을 받고 싶으시면 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) 번으로 문의하십시오. 점자나 큰 활자로 된 문서와 같이 장애가 있는 분들을 위한 도움과 서비스도 이용 가능합니다. 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) 번으로 문의하십시오. 이러한 서비스는 무료로 제공됩니다.

ແທກໄລພາສາລາວ (Laotian)

ປະກາດ: ຖ້າທ່ານຕ້ອງການຄວາມຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອໃນພາສາຂອງທ່ານໃຫ້ໂທຫາເບີ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). ຍັງມີຄວາມຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອແລະການບໍລິການສຳລັບຄົນພິການ ເຊັ່ນເອກະສານທີ່ເປັນອັກສອນນຸນແລະມີໂຕພິມໃຫຍ່ ໃຫ້ໂທຫາເບີ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). ການບໍລິການເຫຼົ່ານີ້ບໍ່ຕ້ອງເສຍຄ່າໃຊ້ຈ່າຍໃດໆ.

Mien Tagline (Mien)

LONGC HNYOUV JANGX LONGX OC: Beiv taux meih qiemx longc mienh tengx faan benx meih nyei waac nor douc waac daaih lorx taux 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Liouh lorx jauv-louc tengx aengx caux nzie gong bun taux ninh mbuo wuaaic fangx mienh, beiv taux longc benx nzangc-pokc bun hluo mbiutc aengx caux aamz mborqv benx domh sou se mbenc nzoih bun longc. Douc waac daaih lorx 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Naaiv deix nzie weih gong-bou jauv-louc se benx wang-henh tengx mv zugc cuotv nyaanh oc.

<u>ਪੰਜਾਬੀ ਟੈਗਲਾਈਨ (Punjabi)</u>

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

ਧਿਆਨ ਦਿਓ: ਜੇ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ ਆਪਣੀ ਭਾਸ਼ਾ ਵਿੱਚ ਮਦਦ ਦੀ ਲੋੜ ਹੈ ਤਾਂ ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). ਅਪਾਹਜ ਲੋਕਾਂ ਲਈ ਸਹਾਇਤਾ ਅਤੇ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ, ਜਿਵੇਂ ਕਿ ਬ੍ਰੇਲ ਅਤੇ ਮੋਟੀ ਛਪਾਈ ਵਿੱਚ ਦਸਤਾਵੇਜ਼, ਵੀ ਉਪਲਬਧ ਹਨ| ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929).ਇਹ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ ਮੁਫਤ ਹਨ|

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Page 19 of 397

♦ = Board Certified 🌎 = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: 🔥 P EB IB R E T

Русский слоган (Russian)

ВНИМАНИЕ! Если вам нужна помощь на вашем родном языке, звоните по номеру 1-800-863-4155 (линия ТТҮ: 1-800-735-2929). Также предоставляются средства и услуги для людей с ограниченными возможностями, например документы крупным шрифтом или шрифтом Брайля. Звоните по номеру 1-800-863-4155 (линия ТТҮ: 1-800-735-2929). Такие услуги предоставляются бесплатно.

Mensaje en español (Spanish)

ATENCIÓN: si necesita ayuda en su idioma, llame al 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). También ofrecemos asistencia y servicios para personas con discapacidades, como documentos en braille y con letras grandes. Llame al 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Estos servicios son gratuitos.

Tagalog Tagline (Tagalog)

ATENSIYON: Kung kailangan mo ng tulong sa iyong wika, tumawag sa 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Mayroon ding mga tulong at serbisyo para sa mga taong may kapansanan,tulad ng mga dokumento sa braille at malaking print. Tumawag sa 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Libre ang mga serbisyong ito.

<u>แท็กไลน์ภาษาไทย (Thai)</u>

โปรดทราบ: หากคุณต้องการความช่วยเหลือเป็นภาษาของคุณ กรุณาโทรศัพท์ไปที่หมายเลข 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) นอกจากนี้ ยังพร้อมให้ความช่วยเหลือและบริการต่าง ๆ สำหรับบุคคลที่มี ความพิการ เช่น เอกสารต่าง ๆ ที่เป็นอักษรเบรลล์และเอกสารที่พิมพ์ด้วยตัวอักษรขนาดใหญ่ กรุณาโทรศัพท์ ไปที่หมายเลข 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929) ไม่มีค่าใช้จ่ายสำหรับบริการเหล่านี้

Примітка українською (Ukrainian)

УВАГА! Якщо вам потрібна допомога вашою рідною мовою, телефонуйте на номер 1-800-863-4155 (ТТҮ: 1-800-735-2929). Люди з обмеженими можливостями також можуть скористатися допоміжними засобами та послугами, наприклад, отримати документи, надруковані шрифтом Брайля та великим шрифтом. Телефонуйте на номер 1-800-863-4155 (ТТҮ: 1-800-735-2929). Ці послуги безкоштовні.

Khẩu hiệu tiếng Việt (Vietnamese)

CHÚ Ý: Nếu quý vị cần trợ giúp bằng ngôn ngữ của mình, vui lòng gọi số 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Chúng tôi cũng hỗ trợ và cung cấp các dịch vụ dành cho người khuyết tật, như tài liệu bằng chữ nổi Braille và chữ khổ lớn (chữ hoa). Vui lòng gọi số 1-800-863-4155 (TTY: 1-800-735-2929). Các dịch vụ này đều miễn phí.

June 2023 MU 0004142 ENG3 0223

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 20 of 397

Accessibility Standards for Seniors and Persons with Disabilities

This directory now lists codes to define "accessibility" standards. These standards are meant to help seniors and persons with disabilities. The intent is that members can get in and around offices safely and without help from others. These codes are not yet listed for all providers. If you do not see these codes listed under a certain provider's name, just call the office. You can ask if they have the type of access that you need.

Levels of Access

Basic Access

The office meets the standards below for parking, interior and exterior building, exam rooms, and restrooms (P, EB, IB, R, and E).

Limited Access

The office <u>does not</u> meet one or more of the standards below for parking, interior and exterior building, exam rooms, and restrooms (P, EB, IB, R, and E).

Medical Equipment Access

The office meets the standard below for exam tables and scales (T).

Accessibility Codes

5 = Wheelchair Accessible

P = Parking

Accessible parking spaces, including van accessible spaces(s), are present. Pathways have curb ramps between the parking lot, office, and at drop off areas.

EB = Exterior Building

Curb ramps and other ramps to the building are not too long. Ramps are wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter. Handrails are on both sides of the ramp. There is an "accessible" entrance to the building. Doors open wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter, and have handles that are easy to use.

IB = Interior Building

Pathways are wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter. Stairs, if present, have handrails. If there is an elevator, it can be used at all times the building is open. The elevator has easy to hear sounds and Braille buttons within reach. The elevator has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around. If there is a platform lift, it can be used without help.

R = Restroom

The restroom doors are wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter. The restroom has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around and close the door. There are grab bars which allow easy transfer from wheelchair to toilet. The sink is easy to get to and the faucets, soap, and toilet paper are easy to reach and use.

E = Exam Room

The doors to the exam rooms open wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter. The exam room has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around.

T = Exam Table/Scale

The exam table moves up and down and has space next to it for a wheelchair or scooter. The weight scale can be used by patients with wheelchairs or scooters.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 21 of 397

Normas de Accesibilidad para Personas Mayores y Personas con Discapacidades

Este directorio enumera los códigos para definir las normas de "accesibilidad". Estas normas pretenden ayudar a personas mayores y a personas con discapacidades. La intención es que los miembros puedan entrar y desplazarse por las oficinas de manera segura y sin ayuda de otros. Estos códigos todavía no se encuentran enumerados para todos los proveedores. Si no ve estos códigos enumerados bajo el nombre de cierto proveedor, llame a la oficina del proveedor. Puede preguntar si tienen el tipo de acceso que usted necesita.

Niveles de acceso

Acceso básico

La oficina cumple con las normas de estacionamiento, interior y exterior del edificio, salas de examen y baños (P, EB, IB, R y E).

Acceso limitado

La oficina <u>no</u> cumple con una o más de las normas de estacionamiento, interior y exterior del edificio, salas de examen y baños (P, EB, IB, R y E).

Acceso de equipo médico

La oficina cumple con la norma para camillas de examen y básculas (T).

Códigos de accesibilidad

& = Accesible a silla de ruedas (Wheelchair Accessible)

P = Estacionamiento (Parking)

Espacios de estacionamiento accesible, incluyendo espacios accesibles para van, están presente. Las entradas tienen rampas de acceso en las aceras entre el estacionamiento, la oficina y las áreas para dejar a las personas.

EB = Exterior del edificio (Exterior Building)

Las rampas en las aceras y otras rampas hacia el edificio no son demasiado largas. Las rampas son suficientemente anchas para permitir el acceso de una silla de ruedas o un scooter. Los pasamanos se encuentran en ambos lados de la rampa. El edificio tiene una entrada "accesible". La abertura de las puertas es suficientemente ancha como para permitir el acceso de una silla de ruedas o un scooter, y tienen agarraderas que son fáciles de usar.

IB = Interior del Edificio (Interior Building)

Los pasillos son lo suficientemente anchos como para una silla de ruedas o un scooter. Las escaleras, si las hay, tienen pasamanos. Si hay ascensor, puede usarse en todo momento en que el edificio esté abierto. El ascensor tiene sonidos fáciles de oír y botones Braille al alcance. El ascensor tiene espacio suficiente como para que una persona en silla de ruedas o scooter se dé vuelta. Si hay ascensor con plataforma, se puede usar sin ayuda.

R = Baño (Restroom)

Las puertas del baño son lo suficientemente anchas como para una silla de ruedas o un scooter. El baño tiene suficiente espacio para que una persona en silla de ruedas o scooter se dé vuelta y cierre la puerta. Hay pasamanos que permiten trasladarse fácilmente de la silla de ruedas al inodoro. Es fácil llegar al lavamanos, y las llaves, jabón y papel higiénico son fáciles de alcanzar y usar.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ₺ P EB IB R E T

E = Sala de Examen (Exam Room)

La abertura de las puertas que llevan hacia las salas de examen son lo suficientemente anchas como para una silla de ruedas o un scooter. La sala de examen tiene suficiente espacio como para que una persona en silla de ruedas o scooter se dé vuelta.

T = Camilla de Examen/Báscula (Exam Table/Scale)

La camilla de examen se mueve hacia arriba y hacia abajo y tiene espacio a un lado como para una silla de ruedas o scooter. Los pacientes en sillas de ruedas o scooters pueden usar la báscula.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 23 of 397

Timely Access to Care

This table shows you the how long it should take you to get an appointment with a Partnership provider. If it takes you longer to get an appointment you can call us at **(800) 863-4155** for assistance. If you need care outside the normal office hours, you can call the Advice Nurse at no cost to you. The Advice Nurse line is available 7 days a week, 24 hours a day at (866) 778-8873, TTY users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Appointment Type	Must Get Appointment Within
Urgent care appointments that do not require pre-approval (prior authorization)	48 hours
Non-urgent primary care appointments	10 business days
Non-urgent specialist	15 business days
Non-urgent mental health provider (non-physician)	10 business days
Non-urgent appointment for ancillary services for the diagnosis or treatment of injury, illness, or other health condition	15 business days
Telephone wait times during normal business hours	5 minutes
Triage – 24/7 services	24/7 services – No more than 30 minutes

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 24 of 397

Acceso oportuno a la atención médica

Esta tabla le muestra qué tanto tiempo debería tomarle obtener una cita con un proveedor de Partnership. Si llega a tomar más tiempo puede comunicarse con nosotros al **(800) 863-4155** para solicitar asistencia. Si necesita atención médica fuera del horario normal del consultorio, puede llamar a la enfermera de asesoría sin costo alguno para usted. La línea de asesoría de enfermeras está disponible los 7 días a la semana, las 24 horas al día al (866) 778-8873, los usuarios de TTY deben llamar al (800) 735-2929 o marcar 711.

Tipo de cita	Debe obtener la cita dentro de
Citas de atención de urgencia que no requieren aprobación previa (autorización previa)	48 horas
Citas de atención médica primaria no urgentes	10 días laborales
Especialista no urgente	15 días laborales
Proveedor de salud mental no urgente (profesional de la salud no médico)	10 días laborales
Cita no urgente para servicios auxiliares para el diagnóstico o tratamiento de una lesión, enfermedad u otra afección de salud	15 días laborales
Tiempos de espera al teléfono durante el horario normal de trabajo	5 minutos
Triaje - servicios 24/7	Servicios las 24 horas del día, los 7 días de la semana – No más de 30 minutos

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 25 of 397

Physician Listing Information

To report a potential error in the Provider Directory - Email PHCDirectory@PartnershipHP.org or call (800) 863-4155.

How to read the Provider Directory

To help you in your selection, the following information is provided about each personal physician.

Como leer el Directorio de Proveedores

Para ayudarle a selecciónar un proveedor, lea la información siguiente sobre cada proveedor.

City Location or Specialty Type	Fairfield	Ubicación de Ciudad o Tipo de Especialidad
Provider Site Name	Family Medical Center	Nombre del Sitio del Proveedor
PCP Site Number	PCP # 1234-0001	Número de Sitio del PCP
Enrollment Status	Open to New Patients	Estado de Inscribirse
Ages Accepted	Ages: No Age Limitations	Las Edades Aceptadas
Hospital Affiliation	Hospital(s): NorthBay	Afiliación de Hospital
Address	1234 Hospital Drive Fairfield, CA 94534	Dirección
Accessibility	₺ PEBIBRET	Accesibilidad
Phone	(707) 555-5555 (phn)	Teléfono
Fax	(707) 555-5556 (fax)	Fax
URL Website	www.abc123.com	URL Sitio Web
Hours	Mon – Fri 8 a.m. – 6 p.m.	Horas
Medical Specialty	Family Practice	Especialidad Médica
Provider's Name	◆ Doe, John MD ◆	Nombre del Proveedor Médico
NPI	1234567890	NPI
License Number	A12345	Número de Licencia
Languages	Spanish, Tagalog	Idiomas
Special Accommodations and Levels of Access	Adj. Exam Tables Special Scales for Wheelchairs Scales that weigh up to 300lbs Hoyer Lift Gurney Accommodations Hearing Impaired Accommodations Onsite Interpretation Services Basic Access	Alojamiento Especial y Niveles de Acceso

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ♦ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 26 of 397

Hospitals Primary

Banner Lassen Medical Center

PHC#: 6553 NPI: 1538197231 License: 230000020 1800 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 252-2000 www.bannerhealth.com/lassen 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Maternity Services at Hospital

Fairchild Medical Center

PHC#: 3703 NPI: 1093892275 License: 230000035

444 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 842-4121

www.fairchildmed.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week CCS Provider

Maternity Services at Hospital

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Jerold Phelps Community Hospital

PHC#: 6039

NPI: 1003819376 License: 110000052 733 Cedar St

Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 923-3921 Primary Fax: (707) 923-4433

Arabic, Spanish www.shchd.org

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mad River Community Hospital

PHC#: 2020

Humboldt

NPI: 1518996040 License: 110000031 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 822-3621 Primary Fax: (707) 825-4931 Farsi, Hebrew, Hmong, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese

www.madriverhospital.com 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Mayers Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 4317

NPI: 1912125667 License: 230000021

43563 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 336-5511 Primary Fax: (530) 336-7335 www.mayersmemorial.com 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta

PHC#: 4967

NPI: 1518085430 License: 230000015

914 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 926-6111 Primary Fax: (530) 926-0517 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Maternity Services at Hospital

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

PHC#: 2454

NPI: 1477671535 License: 230000024 2175 Rosaline Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-6000 Primary Fax: (530) 225-6125 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Page 27 of 397

CCS Provider

Maternity Services at Hospital

Modoc Medical Center

PHC#: 14584 NPI: 1487669032 License: 230000026 1111 N Nagle St

Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc も

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 708-8800 Primary Fax: (530) 233-6609

Spanish

www.modocmedicalcenter.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Patients Hospital of Redding

PHC#: 29078 NPI: 1942204490 License: 230000195

2900 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-8700 Primary Fax: (530) 225-8719 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 2741

NPI: 1043292303 License: 110000173 3300 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (707) 725-3361 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 www.stjoehumboldt.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Providence St. Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047 NPI: 1609858950 License: 110000075 2700 Dolbeer St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

b

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 269-4253 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 www.stjoehumboldt.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Maternity Services at Hospital

Shasta Regional Medical Center

PHC#: 19757 NPI: 1205089026 License: 230000023 1100 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 244-5400 Primary Fax: (530) 244-5119 www.shastaregional.com 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Surprise Valley Hospital

PHC#: 7213 NPI: 1801973052 License: 230000025 741 Main St

Cedarville, CA 96104

Modoc も

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 279-6111 Primary Fax: (530) 279-6145

Spanish

www.svhospital.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Sutter Coast Hospital

PHC#: 3233 NPI: 1457367062 License: 110000067 800 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 464-8511 Primary Fax: (253) 363-9722 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Maternity Services at Hospital

Trinity Hospital

PHC#: 3080 NPI: 1750462271 License: 230000038 60 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 623-5541 Primary Fax: (530) 623-3489

www.mcmedical.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Vibra Hospital of Northern California

PHC#: 28146 NPI: 1972580363 License: 230000191 2801 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-9000 Primary Fax: (732) 384-3786

www.vhnorcal.com 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Hospitals Referral

Adventist Health Lodi Memorial

PHC#: 1379 NPI: 1316938301 License: 030000056 975 S Fairmont Ave Lodi, CA 95240 San Joaquin

8

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (209) 334-3411 Primary Fax: (209) 333-3160

www. advent is the alth.org/lodimemoria

24 Hours 7 Days a Week CCS Provider

CPMC-Davies Campus

PHC#: 3969 NPI: 1265590442 License: 220000197

601 Duboce Ave Castro St & Duboce

Ave

San Francisco, CA 94117

San Francisco

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (415) 600-6000 Primary Fax: (714) 783-2548 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

CPMC-Mission Bernal Campus and Orthopedic Institute

PHC#: 1872 NPI: 1730238007 License: 220000070 3555 Cesar Chavez San Francisco, CA 94110

San Francisco

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (415) 600-6000 Primary Fax: (415) 600-1554

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CPMC-Van Ness Campus

PHC#: 1646 NPI: 1740348929 License: 220000197 1101 Van Ness Ave San Francisco, CA 94109

San Francisco

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (415) 600-6000 Primary Fax: (916) 736-5041

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Children's Hospital Oakland

PHC#: 1560 NPI: 1003961251 License: 140000015 747 52nd St

Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (510) 428-3000 Primary Fax: (415) 353-4397 www.childrenshospitaloakland.org

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

PHC#: 1559 NPI: 1801821376 License: 140000128 2540 East St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 682-8200 www.johnmuirhealth.com 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek Campus

PHC#: 1655 NPI: 1740215219 License: 140000265 1601 Ygnacio Valley Rd Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 939-3000 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 29 of 397

Kindred Hospital-San Francisco Bay Area

PHC#: 4169

NPI: 1306921929 License: 140000066 2800 Benedict Dr San Leandro, CA 94577

Alameda

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (510) 357-8300 Primary Fax: (510) 357-2391 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Lucile Packard Children's Hospital

PHC#: 3069

NPI: 1467442749 License: 070000659 725 Welch Rd Palo Alto. CA 94304

Santa Clara

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (650) 497-8000 Patient Referral Phone: (800)

995-5724

Primary Fax: (650) 725-8343 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Mercy General Hospital

PHC#: 2027

NPI: 1487694857 License: 030000062

4001 J St

Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-4545 Primary Fax: (916) 453-4916 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Mercy Hospital of Folsom

PHC#: 1733

NPI: 1356389878 License: 030000372 1650 Creekside Dr Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 983-7400 Primary Fax: (916) 983-7406 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mercy San Juan Hospital

PHC#: 2026

NPI: 1972541498 License: 030000063 6501 Coyle Ave Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 537-5000 Primary Fax: (916) 537-5111 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

PHC#: 2029

NPI: 1467560599 License: 030000064 7500 Hospital Dr Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

8

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 423-3000 Primary Fax: (916) 423-6045 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 24564 NPI: 1962530451 License: 030000620

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395 www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

CCS Provider

For Specialty Services.

Vibra Hospital of Sacramento

PHC#: 29489

NPI: 1134564693 License: 030000377 330 Montrose Dr Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 351-9151 Primary Fax: (916) 351-0705

www.vibrahealthcare.com/sacrament

Page 30 of 397

0

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital

PHC#: 1558 NPI: 1164609962 License: 220000063 1001 Potrero Ave San Francisco, CA 94110

Can Francisco, CA 94 I II

San Francisco

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (628) 206-8000

www.zsfgcare.org 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mental Health

Carelon Behavioral Health

Call Carelon Behavioral Health to request information on available mental health providers or for general questions about mental health services. You can also visit Carelon's website and type the word partnership on the member login page.

Primary Phone: (855) 765-9703 www.plan.carelonbehavioralhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

O llame a Carelon Behavioral Health para solicitar información sobre proveedores de salud mental disponibles, o si tiene preguntas generales acerca de los servicios de salud mental. También puede visitar el sitio web de Carelon y escribir la palabra "partnership" en la página de inicio de sesión de miembros.

Teléfono principal: (855) 765-9703 www.plan.carelonbehavioralhealth.com De lunes a viernes, de 8:00 a. m. a 8:00 p. m.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Pharmacy Network List

Starting January 1, 2022, your pharmacy benefit will be provided by the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) instead of Partnership HealthPlan of California (PHC). Your prescription medications will be covered by Medi-Cal Rx. If you need help finding a pharmacy, use the Pharmacy Locator online at www.Medi-CalRx.dhcs.ca.gov or you can call the Medi-Cal Rx Call Center at (800) 977-2273, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, or 711 for TTY, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

A partir del 1 de enero de 2022, su beneficio de farmacia lo proporcionará el Departamento de Servicios de Atención de Salud (Department of Health Care Services, DHCS), en lugar de Partnership HealthPlan of California (PHC). Medi-Cal Rx cubrirá sus medicamentos recetados. Si necesita ayuda para encontrar una farmacia, utilice el Buscador de farmacias en línea en

www.Medi-CalRx.dhcs.ca.gov o llame al Centro de llamadas de Medi-Cal Rx al (800) 977-2273, las 24 horas del día, los 7 días de la semana, o marque 711 para TTY, de lunes a viernes de 8 a. m. a 5 p. m.

Skilled Nursing Long Term Care Facilities

Alameda Healthcare & Wellness Center

PHC#: 24342 NPI: 1578885778 430 Willow St Alameda, CA 94501 Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 523-8857 Primary Fax: (510) 523-8940 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

American River Center

PHC#: 6001 NPI: 1639126287 3900 Garfield Ave Carmichael, CA 95608 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 481-6455 Primary Fax: (916) 481-6489

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Arbor Rehabilitation & Nursing Center

PHC#: 33657 NPI: 1396986436 900 N Church St Lodi, CA 95240 San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 333-1222 Primary Fax: (209) 333-1809

Page 31 of 397

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Asbury Park Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 71020 NPI: 1023652542

2257 Fair Oaks Blvd Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 649-2000 Primary Fax: (916) 649-2244 Farsi, Punjabi, Russian, Spanish,

Tagalog, Vietnamese 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Bayberry Skilled Nursing and Healthcare Center

PHC#: 69342

NPI: 1225554645 1800 Adobe St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 825-1300 Primary Fax: (925) 825-1127 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Bellaken Skilled Nursing Center

PHC#: 18581

NPI: 1841295003 License: 020000634 2780 26th Ave Oakland, CA 94601

Alameda

В

Primary Phone: (510) 536-1838 Primary Fax: (510) 536-1806 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Berkeley Pines Skilled Nursing Center

PHC#: 46634

NPI: 1356746929 License: 020000011 2223 Ashby Ave Berkeley, CA 94705

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 649-6670 Primary Fax: (510) 843-2711 Cantonese, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Ceres PostAcute Care

PHC#: 42096

NPI: 1568818367 1711 Richland Ave Ceres, CA 95307 Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 537-4581 Primary Fax: (209) 537-0035 Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Chestnut Ridge Post Acute LLC

PHC#: 105465

NPI: 1649857301 525 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (818) 240-1610 Primary Fax: (818) 845-1169 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

City View Post Acute

PHC#: 69525

NPI: 1487170890 1359 Pine St

San Francisco, CA 94109

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 673-8405 Primary Fax: (415) 563-2174 Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Clearwater Healthcare Center

PHC#: 65442NPI: 1538683974
1517 Knickerbocker Dr Stockton, CA 95210

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 957-4539 Primary Fax: (209) 957-5831 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

College Oak Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 73356

NPI: 1831651645 4635 College Oak Dr Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 481-7434 Primary Fax: (916) 481-1202 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Copper Ridge Care Center

PHC#: 11114

NPI: 1952465791 201 Hartnell Ave Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

B

Primary Phone: (530) 222-2273 Primary Fax: (530) 222-0129 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Page 32 of 397

Crescent City Skilled Nursing

PHC#: 48257 NPI: 1962951715 License: 010000009 1280 Marshall St Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte も, **P**

Primary Phone: (707) 464-6151 Primary Fax: (707) 464-6064 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Crestwood Manor Fremont

PHC#: 17984 NPI: 1902828403 4303 Stevenson Blvd Fremont, CA 94538 Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 651-1244 Primary Fax: (510) 651-1127 Burmese, Hindi, Ilocano, Mandarin,

Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Crestwood Manor Modesto

PHC#: 1570 NPI: 1508884487 1400 Celeste Dr Modesto, CA 95355 Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 526-8050 Primary Fax: (209) 526-0652

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Crestwood Manor Stockton

PHC#: 1568 NPI: 1730128174 1130 Monaco Ct Stockton, CA 95207 San Joaquin Primary Phone: (209) 478-2060 Primary Fax: (209) 478-3175 Cantonese, Farsi, Ilocano, Russian,

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Crestwood Treatment Center Fremont

PHC#: 10419 NPI: 1942228838 2171 Mowry Ave Fremont, CA 94538

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 793-8383 Primary Fax: (510) 793-3384 Burmese, Hindi, Ilocano, Italian, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish,

Tagalog, Vietnamese 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Crestwood Wellness and Recovery Center

PHC#: 28376 NPI: 1194743088 3062 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

8

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 221-0976 Primary Fax: (530) 223-3923 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Danville Post Acute Rehabilitation

PHC#: 107871 NPI: 1932812609

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 336 Diablo Rd Danville, CA 94526 Contra Costa Primary Phone: (925) 837-4566 Primary Fax: (925) 235-1428

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Diablo Valley Post Acute

PHC#: 17199 NPI: 1568593473 3806 Clayton Rd Concord, CA 94521 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 689-2266 Primary Fax: (925) 689-0509 Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Double Tree Post Acute Care Center

PHC#: 10613NPI: 1528585338
7400 24th St

Sacramento, CA 95822

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 422-4825 Primary Fax: (916) 399-2146

Filipino, Punjabi, Romanian, Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Emmanuel Post Acute-Hayward

PHC#: 76886 NPI: 1285386409 26660 Patrick Ave Hayward, CA 94544 Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 782-1845 Primary Fax: (510) 782-9913 Chinese, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 33 of 397

Eureka Rehabilitation and Wellness Center

PHC#: 27256 NPI: 1801193768 2353 23rd St Eureka. CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-3261 Primary Fax: (707) 441-8449 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Fair Oaks Healthcare Center

PHC#: 102493NPI: 1396448882
11300 Fair Oaks Blvd
Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 965-4663 Primary Fax: (916) 961-4347 Cantonese, Farsi, Hindi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Fairmont Rehabilitation Hospital

PHC#: 107869 NPI: 1295448967 950 S Fairmont Ave Lodi, CA 95240 San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 368-0693 Primary Fax: (209) 208-0448

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Fortuna Rehabilitation and Wellness Center

PHC#: 26738 NPI: 1720385420 2321 Newburg Rd Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 725-4467 Primary Fax: (707) 725-1848 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Fresno PostAcute Care

PHC#: 44688 NPI: 1952766693 1233 A St

Fresno, CA 93706

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 268-6317 Primary Fax: (559) 268-9321 Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Gold Country Health Center

PHC#: 105308 NPI: 1639890627 4301 Golden Center Dr Placerville, CA 95667

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (916) 799-7905 Primary Fax: (833) 971-0525 Cantonese, Mandarin, Russian,

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Gramercy Court

PHC#: 43634NPI: 1063864874
2200 Gramercy Dr
Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 482-2200 Primary Fax: (916) 482-2205 Farsi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Granada Rehabilitation and Wellness Center

PHC#: 26347 NPI: 1003113705 2885 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 443-1627 Primary Fax: (707) 441-8446 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Greenhaven Healthcare Center

PHC#: 103215 NPI: 1437852027 455 Florin Rd Sacramento, CA 95831

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 393-2550 Primary Fax: (916) 393-1706 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Herman Health Care Center

PHC#: 35578 NPI: 1083685606 2295 Plummer Ave San Jose, CA 95125 Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (626) 658-7344 Primary Fax: (323) 846-5788 Filipino, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 34 of 397

Idylwood Care Center

PHC#: 11878 NPI: 1770501744 1002 W Fremont Ave Sunnyvale, CA 94087 Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 739-2383 Primary Fax: (408) 739-8794 Cantonese, Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Jerold Phelps Community Hospital

PHC#: 6039 NPI: 1245458421 733 Cedar St Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

\$

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 923-3921 Primary Fax: (707) 923-4433

Arabic, Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Kit Carson Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 3447

NPI: 1467449603 811 Court St Jackson, CA 95642

Amador

Primary Phone: (209) 223-2231 Primary Fax: (209) 223-4659

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

La Casa Via Transitional Care Center

PHC#: 65830 NPI: 1669996245 1449 Ygnacio Valley Rd Walnut Creek, CA 94598 Contra Costa

ġ,

Primary Phone: (925) 939-5820 Primary Fax: (925) 939-0231 Chinese, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Lassen Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 28555 NPI: 1124170519 2005 River St Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

Primary Phone: (530) 257-5341 Primary Fax: (530) 257-5996 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Lawton Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 68782 NPI: 1538685946 1575 7th Ave San Francisco, CA 94122

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 566-1200 Primary Fax: (415) 664-4316 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Main West PostAcute Care

PHC#: 43159 NPI: 1376926931 812 W Main St Turlock, CA 95380 Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 667-2828 Primary Fax: (209) 668-7370 Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

ManorCare Health Services

PHC#: 26986 NPI: 1003853979 License: 030000360 7807 Uplands Way Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

b

Primary Phone: (916) 967-2929 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Manzanita Healthcare Center

PHC#: 105021 NPI: 1548963127 5318 Manzanita Ave Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 331-8513 Primary Fax: (916) 331-6918 Cantonese, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Marina Garden Nursing Center

Page 35 of 397

PHC#: 15529 NPI: 1699770867 License: 020000211 3201 Fernside Blvd Alameda, CA 94501 Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 523-2363 Primary Fax: (510) 865-5076 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Marquis Care at Shasta

PHC#: 28929 NPI: 1598750358 3550 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta Ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 222-3630 Primary Fax: (530) 222-3638

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mayers Memorial Hospital District

PHC#: 4317

NPI: 1386763456

43563 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 336-5511 Primary Fax: (530) 336-7335 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mid-Town Oaks Post-Acute

PHC#: 31441

NPI: 1639503972

2600 L St

Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 321-9440 Primary Fax: (916) 321-9455 American Sign Language, Spanish,

Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mission Carmichael Post Acute, LLC

PHC#: 79953

NPI: 1578133807 3630 Mission Ave Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 488-1580

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mountain Manor Senior Residence

PHC#: 39467

NPI: 1770998080 6101 Fair Oaks Blvd Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 488-7211 Primary Fax: (916) 488-3132 Hindi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

North Starr PostAcute Care

PHC#: 104940

NPI: 1598112864 180 Starr Ave Turlock, CA 95380

Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 632-1075 Primary Fax: (209) 668-4807 Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Oak River Rehab

PHC#: 25578

NPI: 1316005226 3300 Franklin St Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta Ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 365-0025 Primary Fax: (530) 365-0028

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Orinda Care Center LLC

PHC#: 40616 NPI: 1154718773

11 Altarinda Rd Orinda, CA 94563 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 254-6500 Primary Fax: (925) 302-8055

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Pacific Care Salida

PHC#: 80146

NPI: 1629724067 5404 Kiernan Ave Salida, CA 95368

Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 924-7721 Primary Fax: (209) 290-3526 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Pacific Heights Transitional Care Center

PHC#: 65828

NPI: 1922522507 2707 Pine St

San Francisco, CA 94115

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 563-7600 Primary Fax: (415) 885-0942 Cantonese, Chinese, Filipino, Mandarin, Spanish, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pacifica Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 107870 NPI: 1104539873

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 385 Esplanade Ave Pacifica, CA 94044

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 993-5576 Primary Fax: (650) 359-9388

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Pioneer House

PHC#: 12558 NPI: 1518962893

415 P St

Sacramento, CA 95814

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 442-4906 Primary Fax: (916) 442-8665 Cantonese, French, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pittsburg Skilled Nursing Center

PHC#: 46857 NPI: 1083019657 License: 140000479 535 School St Pittsburg, CA 94565

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 432-3831 Primary Fax: (925) 808-6544 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

ProMedica Skilled Nursing and Rehabilitation

PHC#: 19843 NPI: 1720035090 License: 140000368 1226 Rossmoor Pkwy Walnut Creek, CA 94595 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 975-5000 Primary Fax: (925) 256-9081 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

ProMedica Skilled Nursing and Rehabilitation

PHC#: 28407 NPI: 1609817352 License: 140000554 1975 Tice Valley Blvd Walnut Creek, CA 94595

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 906-0200 Primary Fax: (925) 256-9930 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Quartz Hill Post Acute

PHC#: 66338 NPI: 1942722202 2120 Benton Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-6317 Primary Fax: (530) 243-4646

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

RG Legacy II

PHC#: 80319 NPI: 1225637994 1570 N Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91103

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (626) 798-1111 Primary Fax: (626) 345-1901 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Red Bluff Healthcare Center

PHC#: 18723 NPI: 1518032150 555 Luther Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 527-6232 Primary Fax: (530) 527-4236

Spanish

. 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Redding Post Acute

PHC#: 46176 NPI: 1184167991 1836 Gold St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-6756 Primary Fax: (530) 319-3185 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Redwood Healthcare Center LLC

PHC#: 46614 NPI: 1184173056 3145 High St Oakland, CA 94619

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 533-9970 Primary Fax: (510) 398-7264 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Page 37 of 397

San Francisco Health Care and Rehab

PHC#: 31478NPI: 1588974570
1477 Grove St

San Francisco, CA 94117

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 563-0565 Primary Fax: (888) 469-0246 Arabic, Armenian, Chinese, French, Japanese, Korean, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Ukrainian, Vietnamese 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Saylor Lane Healthcare Center

PHC#: 71506 NPI: 1972147494 3500 Folsom Blvd Sacramento, CA 95816 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 457-3500 Primary Fax: (916) 680-6434 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Seaview Rehabilitation & Wellness Center

PHC#: 28927 NPI: 1316244288 6400 Purdue Dr

Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Ġ

ġ.

Primary Phone: (707) 443-5668 Primary Fax: (707) 441-8448 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Shasta View Care Center

PHC#: 108725 NPI: 1275287047 1795 Walnut St Red Bluff, CA 96080 Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 527-2047 Primary Fax: (530) 527-2647

French, Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Shasta View Estates

PHC#: 42124NPI: 1669830667
445 Park St
Weed, CA 96094

Siskiyou も

Primary Phone: (530) 938-4429 Primary Fax: (530) 938-4792 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Sherwood Healthcare Center

PHC#: 73344 NPI: 1962046482 4700 Elvas Ave

Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

ь

Primary Phone: (916) 454-4700 Primary Fax: (916) 454-4646 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Surprise Valley Hospital

PHC#: 7213 NPI: 1700963956 741 Main St

Cedarville, CA 96104

Modoc も

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 279-6111 Primary Fax: (530) 279-6145

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

The Avenues Transitional Care Center

PHC#: 65829 NPI: 1306360987 2043 19th Ave

San Francisco, CA 94116

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 563-7600 Primary Fax: (415) 885-0942 Cantonese, Mandarin, Russian,

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Trinity Hospital

PHC#: 3080 NPI: 1154404010 60 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 623-5541 Primary Fax: (530) 623-3489 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Vibra Hospital of Northern California

PHC#: 28146 NPI: 1770524928 2801 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-9000 Primary Fax: (732) 384-3786 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Vista Pacifica Convalescent Hospital

PHC#: 30608NPI: 1609897222
3662 Pacific Ave

Jurupa Valley, CA 92509

Riverside

Primary Phone: (951) 682-4833 Primary Fax: (951) 274-4696

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Walnut Creek Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 70431 NPI: 1063938470 1224 Rossmoor Pkwy Walnut Creek, CA 94595 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 937-7450 Primary Fax: (925) 746-1498 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Wanger Heights Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 18808 NPI: 1801938816 9289 Branstetter Pl Stockton, CA 95209 San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 477-5252 Primary Fax: (209) 474-0569

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Warnerview

PHC#: 28387 NPI: 1326146333 225 W McDowell Ave Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc も

Primary Phone: (530) 708-8840 Primary Fax: (530) 233-4389 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Washington Center

PHC#: 70428 NPI: 1306893904 14766 Washington Ave San Leandro, CA 94578 Alameda

Aldilleud Drimon, Dh

Primary Phone: (510) 352-2211 Primary Fax: (510) 352-9567

Spanish, Tagalog

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Windsor Care Center of Sacramento

PHC#: 7998 NPI: 1033437579 501 Jessie Ave Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 922-8855 Primary Fax: (916) 922-6208 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Windsor El Camino Care Center

PHC#: 37515 NPI: 1316083025 2540 Carmichael Way Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

ь

Primary Phone: (916) 482-0465 Primary Fax: (916) 246-7297 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Windsor Elk Grove Care and Rehabilitation Center

PHC#: 37514 NPI: 1235275975 9461 Batey Ave Elk Grove, CA 95624 Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 685-9525 Primary Fax: (916) 685-6943 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Windsor Redding Care Center

PHC#: 29193 NPI: 1487790937 2490 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-0600 Primary Fax: (530) 246-0558

Spanish

Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Windsor Rosewood Care Center

PHC#: 2533 NPI: 1831235290 1911 Oak Park Blvd Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 935-6630 Primary Fax: (925) 933-0583

Mon - Fri, Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Woodside Healthcare Center

PHC#: 71840 NPI: 1376005181 2240 Northrop Ave Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 927-9300 Primary Fax: (916) 927-2627 Chinese, Spanish, Tagalog 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Urgent Care Sites

Churn Creek Healthcare

PHC#: 35929NPI: 1164807533
3184 Churn Creek Rd
Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

₺, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 768-2436 Primary Fax: (530) 221-1327 Sat, Sun 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 450lbs

Fairchild Medical Clinic

PHC#: 26862 NPI: 1093892275 475 Bruce St Ste 500 Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-3507 Primary Fax: (530) 842-9121 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-Mt. Shasta

PHC#: 61477 NPI: 1033675582 824 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 926-4528 Primary Fax: (530) 926-5070 Tue - Thu 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Vision

VSP

Call VSP to request information on available vision providers or for general questions about vision services. You can also visit VSP's website to search for a provider.

Primary Phone: (800) 877-7195 Hearing Impaired Phone:

(800) 428-4833

www.vsp.com/eye-doctor Mon - Sat 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Llame a VSP para solicitar información sobre los proveedores de la vista disponibles o si tiene preguntas generales sobre los servicios de la vista. También puede visitar el sitio web de VSP para buscar un proveedor.

Teléfono principal: (800) 877-7195 Teléfono para personas con deficiencias auditivas: (800) 428-4833 www.vsp.com/eye-doctor De lunes a sábado, de 6:00 a. m. a 5:00 p. m.

Community Health Worker Services

California Coverage and Health **Initiatives**

PHC#: 102034 NPI: 1073365631 1107 9th St Ste 650 Sacramento, CA 95814 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 758-2201

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Marin. Napa, Solano, Sonoma, Yolo, Yuba

California Health Collaborative

PHC#: 83183 NPI: 1780963140

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7311 Greenhaven Dr Ste 270 Sacramento, CA 95831

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 247-3400 Primary Fax: (833) 247-3700 Hmong, Russian, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Pear Suite, Inc

PHC#: 102070 NPI: 1619677762 1631 Electric Ave Venice, CA 90291 Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (628) 204-4124 Primary Fax: (628) 204-4101 Cambodian, Chinese, Haitian Creole, Hmong, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,

Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,

Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,

Yolo, Yuba

SoHum Health

PHC#: 28031 NPI: 1336367515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 509 Elm St Garberville, CA 95542 Humboldt

も, E.T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-3921 Primary Fax: (707) 923-4433 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt,

Mendocino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Sowing Seeds Health, Inc.

PHC#: 83361 NPI: 1922799535

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 4902 Irvine Center Dr Ste 105 Irvine, CA 92604 Orange

Primary Phone: (240) 205-7059 Primary Fax: (240) 205-7059

Chinese

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Butte. Colusa. Glenn, Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Shasta, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Community Supports

Enhanced Care Management (ECM) and Community Supports (CS) require prior authorization and are limited to members who meet specific eligibility criteria.

La Administración de la Atención Mejorada (Enhanced Care Management, ECM) y los Apoyos Comunitarios (Community Supports, CS) requieren autorización previa y están limitados a los miembros que cumplen con criterios específicos de elegibilidad.

24 Hour Home Care

PHC#: 80310 NPI: 1376797035

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Los Angeles

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (888) 324-6225 Primary Fax: (888) 522-6796 Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 41 of 397 Respite Services. Personal Care/Homemaker Services.

About Time Recovery

PHC#: 102093NPI: 1568201911

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations Services Provided in the Home Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 410-9878 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

About Time Recovery

PHC#: 102093 NPI: 1568201911

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Services Provided in the Home

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-4622 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Accentcare Of California Inc

PHC#: 99939 NPI: 1710187299

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1451 River Park Dr Ste 150 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 563-3831 Primary Fax: (916) 266-9443 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat. Sun On Call

Counties Served: Sacramento

Accentcare Of California Inc

PHC#: 99939 NPI: 1710187299

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 400 Race St Ste 101 San Jose, CA 95126 Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 376-0811 Primary Fax: (669) 400-7919 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat. Sun On Call

Adult Day Health Care of Mad River

PHC#: 28377 NPI: 1225259922 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 822-4866 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8059 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Yuba

Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Respite Services.

ApexCare

PHC#: 99706 NPI: 1346893625

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1333 Howe Ave Ste 206 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (877) 707-9111 Primary Fax: (916) 318-7767

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week Counties Served: Napa, Placer,

Solano, Yolo

Personal Care/Homemaker Services.Respite Services

Arcata Community Health Center

PHC#: 2520 NPI: 1255435533

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1150 Foster Ave Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 826-8610 Primary Fax: (707) 826-8623

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Page 42 of 397

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Arcata House Partnership

PHC#: 78300 NPI: 1518605252

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1005 11th St Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 382-2999 Primary Fax: (707) 630-8964 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Housing Navigation Services.
Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.
Short Term Post Hospitalization
Housing. Personal Care/Homemaker
Services. Medically Tailored Meals or
Supportive Food.

Bento

PHC#: 107865 NPI: 1952019671

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 628 California Ave Venice, CA 90291 Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (925) 708-1970

Spanish, Vietnamese

Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Yolo, Yuba Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food

Betty Kwan Chinn Homeless Foundation

PHC#: 108432 NPI: 1285366799

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 133 7th St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt Primary Phone: (707) 407-3833

Primary Phone: (707) 407-3835 Primary Fax: (707) 407-3835 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Care Home By RNs

PHC#: 74826 NPI: 1689252173

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 4970 Walnut Ave Sacramento, CA 95841 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 408-7199 Primary Fax: (877) 466-7829 Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Marin, Placer, Solano, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits, Housing Navigation Services, Housing Tenancy, Recuperative Care/Medical Respite, Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

Carescope, LLC

PHC#: 102045 NPI: 1669259917

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1455 Response Rd Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95815 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 780-1384 Primary Fax: (916) 790-5696

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Placer, Yolo

Personal Care/Homemaker Services.Respite Services

Communi T

PHC#: 102073 NPI: 1366287369

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (678) 851-4153

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Sierra, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits.Housing Navigation Services.Housing Tenancy

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 43 of 397

County of Humboldt

PHC#: 106155 NPI: 1598883274

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 638 W Clark St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-5145 Primary Fax: (707) 444-9522 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy.

Del Norte Mission Possible

PHC#: 79893 NPI: 1154046324

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1100 H St

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 954-7319

Spanish

Mon - Fri By Appointment only Counties Served: Del Norte

Housing Deposits.Housing Navigation Services.Housing Tenancy.Personal Care/Homemaker Services.Recuperative Care/Medical Respite.Respite Services.Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Dignity Health Connected Living

PHC#: 30948 NPI: 1508076944

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 200 Mercy Oaks Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-6034 Primary Fax: (530) 226-3095 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Tehama

Respite Services. Personal Care/Homemaker Services. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Empire Recovery Center

PHC#: 68097 NPI: 1467715516

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1237 California St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-7470 Primary Fax: (530) 243-2893 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Empower Tehama

PHC#: 104156 NPI: 1740586858

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 151 Sale Ln Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 727-9423 Primary Fax: (530) 727-9425

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Tehama

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy.

FaithWorks

PHC#: 81937 NPI: 1225713811

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-1121 Primary Fax: (530) 242-1492 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Page 44 of 397

G.A. Food Services of Pinellas County, LLC

PHC#: 75569 NPI: 1114020401

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 12200 32nd Ct N St Petersburg, FL 33716 Out of State

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (844) 830-1602 Primary Fax: (866) 481-2721

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Good News Rescue Mission

PHC#: 102484 NPI: 1861230187

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2842 S Market St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-5920 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5924 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity Housing Deposits.Housing
Navigation Services.Housing
Tenancy.Medically Tailored Meals or
Supportive Food.Personal
Care/Homemaker
Services.Recuperative Care/Medical
Respite.Respite Services.Short Term

H&Z Home Care

PHC#: 107418 NPI: 1740964915

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 4020 El Camino Ave Ste D2 Sacramento, CA 95821 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 410-6953

Arabic, Spanish

Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Placer, Yolo

Personal Care/Homemaker Services. Respite Services.

Harvest Healthcare Solutions LLC

PHC#: 99942 NPI: 1174380778

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9245 Laguna Springs Dr Ste 200 Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 467-4405

French, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Placer, Plumas, Solano, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits.Housing Navigation Services.Recuperative Care/Medical Respite.Respite Services.Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

Hill Country Community Clinic

PHC#: 27936 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 29632 E Highway 299 Round Mountain, CA 96084 Shasta

Silasia

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 337-6243 Primary Fax: (530) 337-6655 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 750lbs

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Hill Country Community Clinic-Center of Hope

PHC#: 35161 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3270 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **P,EB,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 241-4100 Primary Fax: (530) 241-4117 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 600lbs

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Hill Country Health and Wellness Center

PHC#: 47754 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1401 Gold St Ste A Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 319-7066 Primary Fax: (530) 319-7061 Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 600lbs

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Homestyle Direct, LLC

PHC#: 99547 NPI: 1235407420

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2032 Highland Ave E Ste E Twin Falls, ID 83301 Out of State

Primary Phone: (866) 735-0921 Primary Fax: (208) 423-4615

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Medically Tailored Food or Supportive Food.

Hope Cooperative

PHC#: 77545NPI: 1588310577

No Age Limitations

Available By Referral Only

650 Howe Ave Bdg 400A Sacramento, CA 95825 Sacramento Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 441-0123 Primary Fax: (916) 441-6893 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Yolo

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Human Response Network

PHC#: 79401 NPI: 1467171942

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 111 Mountain View St Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Primary Phone: (530) 623-2024 Primary Fax: (530) 623-6343 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Humboldt Senior Resource Center

PHC#: 77524 NPI: 1164644746

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1910 California St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9747 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3498 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Respite Services. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Foo

Page 46 of 397

Ida Emmerson Hospice House

PHC#: 25185 NPI: 1619015393

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3327 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-2209 24 Hours 7 Days a Week Counties Served: Humboldt

Recuperative Care/Medical Respite.Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing

Kings View

PHC#: 82814 NPI: 1790114007

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1300 Hilltop Dr Ste 200 Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 618-5630 Primary Fax: (530) 618-5635 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

LightHouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired

PHC#: 102551 NPI: 1396856381

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1155 Market St Fl 10 San Francisco, CA 94103 San Francisco Primary Phone: (415) 694-7346

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Marin, Sonoma,

Trinity

Personal Care/Homemaker Services.

Lutheran Social Services of Northern California

PHC#: 78785 NPI: 1619601143

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2400 Washington Ave Ste 120

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (916) 453-2900 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Mom's Meals

PHC#: 75640 NPI: 1093834020

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 888 Prospect St Ste 200 La Jolla, CA 92037

San Diego

Primary Phone: (888) 701-5279
Primary Fax: (866) 942-7873
Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

My Time Movement

PHC#: 106919 NPI: 1295566750

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3725 Marysville Blvd Ste 203 Sacramento. CA 95838

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 261-9761 Russian, Spanish, Ukrainian Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Placer, Solano,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits.Housing Navigation Services.Housing Tenancy

Nation's Finest

PHC#: 79380 NPI: 1245479872

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 109 4th St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 442-4322 Primary Fax: (707) 690-4783 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Mendocino, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Yolo

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 47 of 397

Nation's Finest

PHC#: 79380 NPI: 1245479872

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 153 Hartnell Ave Ste 100 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-3211 Primary Fax: (530) 223-3851 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte. Humboldt, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

New Life Discovery Project Inc.

PHC#: 82486 NPI: 1932896321

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1245 Pine St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 941-9241 Primary Fax: (800) 920-3040 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte. Humboldt. Lassen, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Respite Services. Personal Care/Homemaker Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

No Boundaries Transitional Housing, Inc.

PHC#: 99707 NPI: 1912786369

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 605-1518 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou.

Tehama

Housing Navigation Services. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Nurturing Care LLC

PHC#: 82399 NPI: 1376229872

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 322 Culver Blvd Ste 1151 Playa Del Rey, CA 90293

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (714) 341-9118 Primary Fax: (916) 307-6922

Spanish, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat. Sun 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy.

PATH

PHC#: 105014 NPI: 1114761699

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 550 Lav Ave Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 727-9291

Spanish

Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Tehama

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Pathways to Housing

PHC#: 75399 NPI: 1124324546

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1871 Kenyon Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 410-8190 Primary Fax: (530) 653-2664 24 Hours 7 Days a Week Counties Served: Shasta

Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Page 48 of 397

Performance Kitchen, PBC

PHC#: 102541 NPI: 1528639374

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Out of State

Primary Phone: (844) 607-0676 Primary Fax: (866) 383-0817

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,

Yolo, Yuba

Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food

Redwood Teen Challenge

PHC#: 105002 NPI: 1073368502

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2000 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 442-4233 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt, Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Redwood Teen Challenge

PHC#: 105002 NPI: 1073368502

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2844 Fairfield St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 268-0614 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte.

Humboldt, Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 27948 NPI: 1235206087

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543

Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM Counties Served: Humboldt,

Mendocino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Roots Food Group Management LLC

PHC#: 98767 NPI: 1164122826

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 106 Decker Ct Irving, TX 75062 Out of State

Primary Phone: (888) 505-6751 Primary Fax: (833) 444-6325

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Medically Tailored Meals or Supported Food.

Serene Health IPA

PHC#: 78042 NPI: 1649809526

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9265 Sky Park Ct Ste 100 San Diego, CA 92123

San Diego

Primary Phone: (619) 908-6341 Primary Fax: (619) 403-9496 Arabic, Farsi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Shasta, Solano, Sonoma

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 49 of 397

Housing Navigation Services.
Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.
Short Term Post Hospitalization
Housing. Recuperative Care/Medical
Respite. Medically Tailored Meals or
Supportive Food. Respite Service

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Shasta County Health and Human Services

PHC#: 76883 NPI: 1285398503

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2460 Breslauer Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 710-3439 Primary Fax: (530) 245-7650 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Shasta Thrive

PHC#: 102088NPI: 1033956412

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1890 Park Marina Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 276-8191 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy

Slavic-American Chamber of Commerce

PHC#: 102546 NPI: 1841078151

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5948 Pecan Ave Orangevale, CA 95662 Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 207-2295

Russian, Ukrainian

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Placer, Yolo

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food

Sonder Community Services

PHC#: 99938 NPI: 1710768858

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

4600 Northgate Blvd Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (510) 798-5094 Primary Fax: (916) 299-9949

Hindi, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Sacramento, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Deposits.Housing Tenancy.Respite Services.Personal Care/Homemaker Services.Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food.

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care

PHC#: 77125 NPI: 1881347953

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Los Angeles

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 50 of 397

Primary Phone: (901) 337-3003
Primary Fax: (877) 669-0584
Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Stability Solutions LLC

PHC#: 102076 NPI: 1841058583

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2391 Placer St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 227-7771 Primary Fax: (530) 331-4579 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Mendocino, Placer, Plumas, Shasta,

Solano, Sonoma, Trinity

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Star Nursing

PHC#: 103986 NPI: 1891120556

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5000 Windplay Dr El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 El Dorado

Primary Phone: (916) 586-7272 Primary Fax: (877) 687-7400 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog,

Urdu

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.Respite Services.Personal Care/Homemaker Services

T.E.A.C.H., Inc.

PHC#: 78784NPI: 1174965313

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 112 E 2nd St Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 233-4929 Primary Fax: (530) 233-4744

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Modoc Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Medically Tailored Meals or Supportive Food. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

The Humanity Project

PHC#: 104694 NPI: 1811718349

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2711 Henderson Rd Ste A Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 691-1250 Primary Fax: (530) 836-8950 Mon - Fri 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Titanium Healthcare

PHC#: 81610 NPI: 1922642909

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 12566 Valley View St Garden Grove, CA 92845

Orange

Primary Phone: (310) 280-5203 Primary Fax: (714) 373-4696 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67628 NPI: 1487952370

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3648 El Portal Dr Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Humboldt, Lassen, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity,

Yolo

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1321 C St

1321 C St Eureka. CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590

Other Phone: Ext 234
Primary Fax: (707) 444-8012
Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Humboldt

Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1335 C St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590

Other Phone: Ext 234 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1742 J St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590

Other Phone: Ext 234 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Short Term Post Hospitalization

Housing.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 217 14th St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590

Other Phone: Ext 234 Primary Fax: (707) 444-8012 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2413 2nd St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590 Primary Fax: (707) 444-8012 24 Hours 7 Days a Week Counties Served: Humboldt

Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

WellSpace Health

PHC#: 99427 NPI: 1114791332

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1500 Expo Pkwy Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5589 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Placer Housing Deposits. Housing Navigation Services. Housing Tenancy. Recuperative Care/Medical Respite. Short Term Post Hospitalization Housing.

Your Home Assistant, LLC

PHC#: 100268 NPI: 1225607021

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2228 Longport Ct Ste 130 Elk Grove, CA 95758 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 970-9001 Primary Fax: (916) 970-9002

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Lake, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Respite Services. Personal Care/Homemaker Services.

Youth for Change

PHC#: 102542 NPI: 1811506058

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2400 Washington Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 877-1965 Primary Fax: (530) 877-3020

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Shasta,

Sutter, Yuba

Housing Navigation Services. Housing Deposits. Housing Tenancy.

Enhanced Care Management

Enhanced Care Management (ECM) and Community Supports (CS) require prior authorization and are limited to members who meet specific eligibility criteria.

La Administración de la Atención Mejorada (Enhanced Care Management, ECM) y los Apoyos Comunitarios (Community Supports, CS) requieren autorización previa y están limitados a los miembros que cumplen con criterios específicos de elegibilidad.

211 Humboldt Information and Resource Center

PHC#: 99891 NPI: 1801651302

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 407-0140 Primary Fax: (707) 312-8174 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness

Youth Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth

A Senior Connection

PHC#: 98318 NPI: 1497471551

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 5631 Major Way Sacramento, CA 95841 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 805-3318 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6060 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Placer

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Adult Day Health Care of Mad River

PHC#: 28377 NPI: 1225259922 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 822-4866 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8059 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 53 of 397

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use

Ampla Health Los Molinos Medical

PHC#: 34191 NPI: 1811329899

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7981 State Highway 99E Los Molinos, CA 96055 Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 384-4010 Primary Fax: (530) 740-5009 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Sutter, Tehama, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus:
Transitioning From Incarceration, At
Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or
ED use, Serious Mental Health and
or SUD Needs, Experiencing
Homelessness, Nursing Facility
Residents Transitioning to the
Community, Living in the Community
and at Risk for LTC
Institutionalization, Birth Equity

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Youth Populations Of Focus:
Transitioning From Incarceration,
Experiencing
Homelessness-Homeless Families Or
Unaccompanied Children and Youth,
Serious Mental Health and or SUD
Needs (includes children with high
ACEs scores), Enrolled in California
Children's Services (CCS) or CCS
WCM with additional needs beyond
the CCS condition, At Risk for
Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use,
Involved in Child Welfare, Birth Equity

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 660lbs

Arcata Community Health Center

PHC#: 2520 NPI: 1255435533

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1150 Foster Ave Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 826-8610 Primary Fax: (707) 826-8623

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Arcata House Partnership

PHC#: 78300 NPI: 1518605252

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1005 11th St Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 382-2999 Primary Fax: (707) 630-8964 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Page 54 of 397

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Big Valley Health Center

PHC#: 24950 NPI: 1356438261

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 554-850 Medical Center Dr Bieber, CA 96009

Lassen も, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9010 Primary Fax: (530) 999-2031 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Burney Health Center

PHC#: 27934 NPI: 1245301308

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 37491 Enterprise Dr Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9030 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4038 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 55 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing

Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Butte Valley Health Center

PHC#: 24685 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 610 W 3rd St Dorris, CA 96023 Siskiyou

₺, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9070 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4056 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

CARE Network, Providence St Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047 NPI: 1609858950

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2700 Dolbeer St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8121 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

California Health Collaborative

PHC#: 83183 NPI: 1982033197

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7311 Greenhaven Dr Ste 270 Sacramento, CA 95831 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 247-3400 Primary Fax: (833) 247-3700 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Birth Equity

Youth Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 56 of 397

Canby Family Practice Clinic

PHC#: 68945 NPI: 1376164749

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 670 County Road 83 Canby, CA 96015

Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 708-8830 Primary Fax: (530) 233-2830 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Modoc

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Care Home By RNs

PHC#: 74826 NPI: 1689252173

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 4970 Walnut Ave Sacramento, CA 95841 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 408-7199 Primary Fax: (877) 466-7829 Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Marin, Placer, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community

Center for Higher Purpose-Triad for Change SUD Outpatient Treatment & Correctional Reentry Services

PHC#: 103120 NPI: 1972247690

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 730 Howe Ave Ste 600 Sacramento, CA 95825 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 205-6029 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Napa, Placer,

Solano, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Transitioning From Incarceration

Center for Resiliance

PHC#: 100280 NPI: 1932877552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1400 Oregon St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 232-0525 Primary Fax: (530) 338-0053

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 57 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Changing Tides Family Services

PHC#: 105480 NPI: 1336489202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2259 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 444-8293 Primary Fax: (707) 445-9292 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth

Equity

Youth Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Communi T

PHC#: 102073 NPI: 1366287369

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (678) 851-4153 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Sierra, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Creekside Medical Group

PHC#: 72241 NPI: 1356765218

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7803 Madison Ave Bldg A Citrus Heights, CA 95610 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 273-8452 Mon - Fri 7:15AM - 5:00 PM

Del Norte Community Health Center

PHC#: 2266 NPI: 1497840656

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

550 E Washington Blvd Ste 100 Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 58 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 465-6925 Primary Fax: (707) 387-9808 Hmong, Spanish Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's ServicesI(CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD NeedsI(includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Del Norte Mission Possible

PHC#: 79893 NPI: 1154046324

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1100 H St

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 460-6008 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use

Dignity Health Connected Living

PHC#: 30948 NPI: 1508076944

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 200 Mercy Oaks Dr Redding, CA 96003 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-6034 Primary Fax: (530) 226-3095 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Shasta,

Sierra, Siskiyou, Tehama

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use

EA Family Services

PHC#: 77590 NPI: 1730821570

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2800 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-7370 Primary Fax: (530) 283-2150 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Placer, Solano, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 59 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

EA Family Services

PHC#: 77588 NPI: 1407598253

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3775 N Freeway Blvd Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834 Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 913-1297 Primary Fax: (530) 283-2150 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Placer, Solano, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Empire Recovery Center

PHC#: 68097 NPI: 1467715516

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1237 California St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Trinity

Primary Phone: (530) 243-7470 Primary Fax: (530) 243-2893 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Del Norte, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Empower Tehama

PHC#: 104156 NPI: 1740586858

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 151 Sale Ln Red Bluff, CA 96080 Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 727-9423 Primary Fax: (530) 727-9425

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Tehama

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk

for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED

use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in
California Children's Services (CCS)
or CCS WCM with additional needs
beyond the CCS condition,
Experiencing
Homelessness-Homeless Families Or
Unaccompanied Children and Youth,
Involved in Child Welfare, Serious
Mental Health and or SUD
Needs (includes children with high
ACEs scores), Transitioning From
Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 60 of 397

Eureka Community Health Center

PHC#: 3946 NPI: 1669569109

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Tydd St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic
Primary Phone: (707) 441-1624
Primary Fax: (707) 441-1253
Mon, Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM
Tue, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Sat By Appointment only
Counties Served: Del Norte,
Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Fairchild Medical Center

PHC#: 26862 NPI: 1093892275

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 475 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

♠, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic Primary Phone: (530) 842-3507 Primary Fax: (530) 841-2050 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 880lbs

FaithWorks

PHC#: 81937 NPI: 1225713811

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-1121 Primary Fax: (530) 242-1492 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness

Youth Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth

Fall River Valley Health Center

PHC#: 22704 NPI: 1922179498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 43658 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9020 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4068 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Ferndale Community Health Center

PHC#: 32560 NPI: 1598178915

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 638 Main St

Ferndale, CA 95536

Humboldt

♠, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 786-4028 Primary Fax: (707) 786-9029

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

First 5 Humboldt

PHC#: 103999 NPI: 1316710460

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 325 2nd St Ste 201 Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-7389 Primary Fax: (707) 445-7349 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth

Equity

Youth Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Involved in Child Welfare

Fortuna Community Health Center

PHC#: 32561 NPI: 1306252051

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3750 Rohnerville Rd Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 62 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 725-6101 Primary Fax: (707) 725-2978 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Good News Rescue Mission

PHC#: 102484 NPI: 1861230187

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2842 S Market St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-5920 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5924 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Harvest Healthcare Solutions LLC

PHC#: 99942 NPI: 1174380778 Available By Referral Only 18 Years and Older 9245 Laguna Springs Dr Ste 200 Elk Grove, CA 95758 Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 467-4405

French, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Placer, Plumas, Solano, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 63 of 397

Health Education Council

PHC#: 100300 NPI: 1548028426

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7617 Alma Vista Way Ste C Sacramento, CA 95831

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 556-3344 Primary Fax: (916) 446-0427 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Counties Served: Placer, Solano,

Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: Transitioning From Incarceration

HealthRIGHT 360

PHC#: 35540 NPI: 1730363151

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1563 Mission St San Francisco, CA 94103 San Francisco

Primary Phone: (800) 200-7181 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Solano

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Hill Country Community Clinic

PHC#: 27936NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 29632 E Highway 299 Round Mountain, CA 96084 Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 337-6243 Primary Fax: (530) 337-6655 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 750lbs

Hope Cooperative

PHC#: 77545 NPI: 1588310577

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 650 Howe Ave Bdg 400A Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 441-0123 Primary Fax: (916) 441-6893 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Yolo

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community

Hospice of Humboldt

PHC#: 25185 NPI: 1619015393

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3327 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-2230 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare

Humboldt Counseling Connection

PHC#: 103090 NPI: 1710768411

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 123 F St Ste F Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 390-0393 Primary Fax: (707) 440-1524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Humboldt Del Norte Independent Practice Association

PHC#: 98792 NPI: 1457565152

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2315 Dean St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4563 Primary Fax: (707) 443-2527 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Youth

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Humboldt NeuroHealth Therapeutic Services

PHC#: 68315 NPI: 1710459292

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3429 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-9295 Primary Fax: (707) 324-0314 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 65 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Independent Living Systems, LLC.

PHC#: 98801 NPI: 1083764724

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 500 N Brand Blvd Ste 675 Glendale, CA 91203 Los Angeles Primary Phone: (888) 262-1292 Primary Fax: (818) 245-6735 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Placer, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Institute on Aging

PHC#: 104600 NPI: 1255730222

No Age Limitations

Available By Referral Only

3575 Geary Blvd San Francisco, CA 94118 San Francisco Primary Phone: (415) 750-4111 Primary Fax: (415) 750-5338 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Marin, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Yolo

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

J&M Homecare Services LLC

PHC#: 99908 NPI: 1891239554

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 16 Crow Canyon Ct Ste 200 San Ramon, CA 94583 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 552-6500 Primary Fax: (925) 552-6589 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa,

Solano, Sonoma

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents
Transitioning to the Community

Kings View

PHC#: 79084 NPI: 1790114007

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1300 Hilltop Dr Ste 200 Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 618-5630 Primary Fax: (530) 618-5635 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 66 of 397

Adult Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus:
Experiencing
Homelessness-Homeless Families Or
Unaccompanied Children and Youth,
Involved in Child Welfare, Serious
Mental Health and or SUD
Needs (includes children with high
ACEs scores), Transitioning From
Incarceration

Lassen County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68187 NPI: 1881720415

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 555 Hospital Ln Susanville, CA 96130 Lassen

P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-8108 Primary Fax: (530) 251-8394 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Lutheran Social Services of Northern California

PHC#: 78799 NPI: 1245462969

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 4390 47th Ave Sacramento, CA 95824 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 938-0032 Primary Fax: (916) 453-2904 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou,

Solano, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness

Youth Populations Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth

Malama Medical Group

PHC#: 99957 NPI: 1851169155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 303 Twin Dolphin Dr Fl 6 Redwood City, CA 94065 San Mateo

Primary Phone: (408) 915-8494 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity

Youth Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity

Master Care, Inc.

PHC#: 77641 NPI: 1952981581

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 604 Sutter St Ste 290 Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 67 of 397

Primary Phone: (855) 836-6355
Primary Fax: (877) 924-7010
Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa,
Glenn, Marin, Napa, Nevada, Placer,
Plumas, Sierra, Solano, Sonoma,
Sutter, Tehama, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents
Transitioning to the Community

McKinleyville Community Health Center

PHC#: 13183 NPI: 1598858169

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1644 Central Ave McKinleyville, CA 95519 Humboldt

₺, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 839-3068 Primary Fax: (707) 839-3827 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

MedZed Physician Services, Inc

PHC#: 75953 NPI: 1366807760

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations Services Not Provided at the Site Los Angeles Primary Phone: (323) 438-0978 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Lake,

Marin, Mendocino, Shasta, Solano,

Sonoma

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Morrison and Associates Counseling Center

PHC#: 100301 NPI: 1689316036

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 634 Saint Marks St Ste A Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 440-3122 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Sonoma, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Mt. Shasta Health Center

PHC#: 46936 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 101 Old McCloud Rd Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9040 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4088 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Napa

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Nation's Finest

PHC#: 79380 NPI: 1245479872

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 153 Hartnell Ave Ste 100 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-3211
Primary Fax: (530) 223-3851
Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Del Norte,
Humboldt, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,
Trinity

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

New Life Discovery Project Inc.

PHC#: 82486 NPI: 1932896321

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1245 Pine St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 941-9241 Primary Fax: (800) 920-3040 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Humboldt, Lassen, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Northern Valley Catholic Social Service

PHC#: 108706 NPI: 1760884951

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1720 Daryl Porter Way Oroville, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 538-8221 Primary Fax: (530) 879-5990 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 69 of 397

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Northern Valley Catholic Social Service

PHC#: 81437 NPI: 1629159215

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2400 Washington Ave Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-0552 Primary Fax: (530) 247-3347 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Transitioning From Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Nurturing Care LLC

PHC#: 82399 NPI: 1376229872

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 322 Culver Blvd Ste 1151 Playa Del Rey, CA 90293 Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (323) 622-4911 Primary Fax: (916) 307-6922 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Open Door Gynecology Services

PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

IB,R,E,T

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Page 70 of 397

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing

Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth. Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Open Door Mobile Health Services

PHC#: 28028 NPI: 1336173020

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2426 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt も, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 443-4666 Primary Fax: (707) 445-4499 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization. Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs. Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencina Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth. Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

P.A.T.H. Plaza

PHC#: 105014 NPI: 1114761699

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 550 Lav Ave Red Bluff, CA 96080 Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 727-9291

Spanish

Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Tehama

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Transitioning From Incarceration

Pacific Clinics

PHC#: 78795 NPI: 1255496105

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3840 Rosin Ct Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 426-0754 Primary Fax: (866) 377-6462 Arabic, Hindi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer,

Solano, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs. Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or

Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711. ♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 71 of 397

Pacific Clinics

PHC#: 78795 NPI: 1255496105

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9343 Tech Center Dr Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95826 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 426-0754 Primary Fax: (866) 377-6462 Arabic, Hindi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer, Sacramento, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Pit River Health Service

PHC#: 36854 NPI: 1891762985

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 150 Bia Route 76A Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 233-3223 Primary Fax: (530) 233-3196 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc, Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Special Accommodations: Scales that weigh up to 400lbs

Pit River Health Service

PHC#: 36854 NPI: 1891762985

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 701 N Main St Ste E2 Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 233-3228 Primary Fax: (530) 233-1902 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc,

Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk

for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Page 72 of 397

Pit River Health Service

PHC#: 24146 NPI: 1891762985

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 36977 Park Ave Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 335-3651 Primary Fax: (530) 335-5241 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc,

Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Redwood Community Health Center

PHC#: 34371 NPI: 1417474966

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2350 Buhne St Ste A Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

₺, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 443-4593 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7116 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition,

Experiencing

Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 27948 NPI: 1235206087

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM Counties Served: Humboldt,

Mendocino

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Experiencing Homelessness

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 73 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Remi Vista, Inc.

PHC#: 33659 NPI: 1194778803

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3191 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 245-5805 Primary Fax: (530) 245-0340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Shasta, Tehama,

Trinity

Population Served: Youth

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

ResolutionCare PC

PHC#: 35202 NPI: 1194121681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations Services Not Provided at the Site San Mateo

Primary Phone: (707) 442-5683
Primary Fax: (707) 440-8100
Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa,
Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen,
Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa,
Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta,
Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma,
Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

River Recovery Services

PHC#: 104654 NPI: 1912729963

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1736 Tehama St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 238-5262 Primary Fax: (530) 203-7444 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 74 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus:
Experiencing
Homelessness-Homeless Families Or
Unaccompanied Children and Youth,
Involved in Child Welfare, Serious
Mental Health and or SUD
Needs (includes children with high
ACEs scores), Transitioning From

Senior Network Services

PHC#: 104209 NPI: 1578273512

Incarceration

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3333 Soquel Dr Ste A Soquel, CA 95073 Santa Cruz Primary Phone: (831)

Primary Phone: (831) 462-1433 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Serene Health IPA

PHC#: 78042 NPI: 1649809526

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9265 Sky Park Ct Ste 100 San Diego, CA 92123 San Diego

Primary Phone: (619) 908-6341 Primary Fax: (619) 409-9496 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Shasta, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-McCloud

PHC#: 22294 NPI: 1164428488

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 116 W Minnesota Ave McCloud, CA 96057 Siskiyou

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 964-2389 Primary Fax: (530) 964-3141

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-Mt. Shasta

PHC#: 61477 NPI: 1033675582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 824 Pine St Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

₺, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 926-4528 Primary Fax: (530) 926-5070 Mon, Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710
Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846
Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM
Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM
Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Shasta County Health and Human Services Agency

PHC#: 75655 NPI: 1881692390

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2640 Breslauer Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 229-8400 Primary Fax: (530) 225-5977 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Shasta Thrive

PHC#: 102088 NPI: 1033956412

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1890 Park Marina Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 276-8191 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 76 of 397

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare

Sowing Seeds Health, Inc.

PHC#: 83361 NPI: 1922799535

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 4902 Irvine Center Dr Ste 105

Irvine, CA 92604

Orange

Primary Phone: (240) 205-7059 Primary Fax: (240) 205-7059

Chinese

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Shasta, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk

for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care

PHC#: 77125 NPI: 1881347953

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (901) 337-3003
Primary Fax: (877) 669-0584
Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk

Star Nursing

Incarceration

PHC#: 103986 NPI: 1891120556

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2795 E Bidwell St #100-102 Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 586-7272
Primary Fax: (877) 687-7400
Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM
Sat, Sun On Call
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

Surprise Valley Health Care District

PHC#: 7213 NPI: 1801973052

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 741 Main St Cedarville, CA 96104 Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 279-6111 Primary Fax: (530) 279-2680 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Modoc

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth

Titanium Healthcare

PHC#: 81610 NPI: 1922642909

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 12566 Valley View St Garden Grove, CA 92845 Orange Primary Phone: (310) 280-5203
Primary Fax: (714) 373-4696
Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa,
Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen,
Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa,
Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta,
Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma,
Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Tri County Community Network

PHC#: 73166 NPI: 1497298483

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 37477 Hwy 299 E PMB 2316 Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 335-4600 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc,

Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 78 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

TripleAim Health

PHC#: 75686 NPI: 1972254332

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older Services Not Provided at the Site Ventura Primary Phone: (323) 760-7066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Shasta, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Tulelake Health Center

PHC#: 27928NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 498 Main St Tulelake, CA 96134 Siskiyou

₺, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9060 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4120 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Vayu Health

PHC#: 82433 NPI: 1164106456

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations
19 Aliso Way

Portola Valley, CA 96

Portola Valley, CA 94028 San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 444-1569 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: San Mateo

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores)

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 79 of 397

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67628 NPI: 1487952370

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3617 Ricardo Ave Ste 1 & 9 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Weed Health Center

PHC#: 46891 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 701 Pine St Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

₺, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9050 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4387

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to lbs

WellSpace Health

PHC#: 98423 NPI: 1366815847

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1500 Expo Pkwy Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 469-4690 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Placer

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Willow Creek Community Health Center

PHC#: 28027 NPI: 1730330739

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 38883 State Highway 299 Willow Creek, CA 95573 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 80 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 629-3111 Primary Fax: (530) 629-3122

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing

Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Wombat Mental Health Services

PHC#: 103718 NPI: 1285356337

Available By Referral Only No Age Limitations

9431 Haven Ave Ste 100
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730
San Bernardino
Primary Phone: (909) 529-8965
Primary Fax: (909) 658-8994
Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Your Home Assistant, LLC

PHC#: 100268 NPI: 1225607021

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2228 Longport Ct Ste 130 Elk Grove, CA 95758 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 970-9001 Primary Fax: (916) 970-9002

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Lake, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Adults

Adult Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Youth Options Shasta

PHC#: 105900 NPI: 1699570853

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 1700 Pine St Ste 250 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 604-3323 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn,

Shasta, Sutter, Yuba

Population Served: Youth

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 81 of 397

Youth Populations Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Justice Involved Enhanced Care Management

Enhanced Care Management (ECM) and Community Supports (CS) require prior authorization and are limited to members who meet specific eligibility criteria.

La Administración de la Atención Mejorada (Enhanced Care Management, ECM) y los Apoyos Comunitarios (Community Supports, CS) requieren autorización previa y están limitados a los miembros que cumplen con criterios específicos de elegibilidad.

Ampla Health Los Molinos Medical

PHC#: 34191 NPI: 1811329899

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7981 State Highway 99E Los Molinos, CA 96055

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 384-4010 Primary Fax: (530) 740-5009 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Sutter, Tehama, Yuba

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 660lbs

Arcata Community Health Center

PHC#: 2520 NPI: 1255435533

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1150 Foster Ave Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 826-8610 Primary Fax: (707) 826-8623

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Arcata House Partnership

PHC#: 78300 NPI: 1518605252

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1005 11th St Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 382-2999 Primary Fax: (707) 630-8964 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Big Valley Health Center

PHC#: 24950 NPI: 1356438261

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 554-850 Medical Center Dr Bieber. CA 96009

Lassen

₺, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 82 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9010 Primary Fax: (530) 999-2031 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Burney Health Center

PHC#: 27934 NPI: 1245301308

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 37491 Enterprise Dr Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9030 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4038 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

FII 7:00 AIVI - 5:00 PIVI

Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Butte Valley Health Center

PHC#: 24685 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 610 W 3rd St Dorris, CA 96023 Siskiyou

も, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9070 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4056 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No.

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Center for Higher Purpose-Triad for Change SUD Outpatient Treatment & Correctional Reentry Services

PHC#: 103120 NPI: 1972247690

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 730 Howe Ave Ste 600 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 205-6029 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Napa, Placer,

Solano, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: Yes

Center for Resiliance

PHC#: 100280 NPI: 1932877552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1400 Oregon St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 232-0525 Primary Fax: (530) 338-0053

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Page 83 of 397

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Del Norte Community Health Center

PHC#: 2266 NPI: 1497840656

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

550 E Washington Blvd Ste 100 Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

♠, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 465-6925 Primary Fax: (707) 387-9808

Hmong, Spanish Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte.

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

EA Family Services

PHC#: 77590 NPI: 1730821570

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2800 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-7370 Primary Fax: (530) 283-2150 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Placer, Solano, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

EA Family Services

PHC#: 77588 NPI: 1407598253

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3775 N Freeway Blvd Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 913-1297 Primary Fax: (530) 283-2150 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Placer, Solano, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Eureka Community Health Center

PHC#: 3946 NPI: 1669569109

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Tydd St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic Primary Phone: (707) 441-1624

Primary Fax: (707) 441-1253 Mon, Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 84 of 397

Fall River Valley Health Center

PHC#: 22704 NPI: 1922179498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 43658 State Highway 299 E

Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited
Primary Phone: (530) 999-9020
Primary Fax: (530) 362-4068
Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM
Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Ferndale Community Health Center

PHC#: 32560 NPI: 1598178915

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 638 Main St Ferndale, CA 95536

Humboldt ₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (707) 786-4028 Primary Fax: (707) 786-9029

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Fortuna Community Health Center

PHC#: 32561 NPI: 1306252051

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3750 Rohnerville Rd Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 725-6101 Primary Fax: (707) 725-2978 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Good News Rescue Mission

PHC#: 102484 NPI: 1861230187

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2842 S Market St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-5920 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5924 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Harvest Healthcare Solutions LLC

PHC#: 99942 NPI: 1174380778

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 9245 Laguna Springs Dr Ste 200 Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 85 of 397

Primary Phone: (916) 467-4405

French, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Placer, Plumas, Solano, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Health Education Council

PHC#: 100300 NPI: 1548028426

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7617 Alma Vista Way Ste C Sacramento, CA 95831 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 556-3344 Primary Fax: (916) 446-0427 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Counties Served: Placer, Solano,

Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: Yes

HealthRIGHT 360

PHC#: 35540 NPI: 1730363151

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1563 Mission St San Francisco, CA 94103 San Francisco

Primary Phone: (800) 200-7181 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Solano

Population Served: Adults

Adult Population Of Focus: Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: Yes

Hill Country Community Clinic

PHC#: 27936 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 29632 E Highway 299 Round Mountain, CA 96084

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 337-6243 Primary Fax: (530) 337-6655 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 750lbs

Humboldt Counseling Connection

PHC#: 103090 NPI: 1710768411

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 123 F St Ste F Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 390-0393 Primary Fax: (707) 440-1524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Population Of Focus: Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 86 of 397

Youth Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: Yes

Humboldt Del Norte Independent Practice Association

PHC#: 98792 NPI: 1457565152

Incarceration

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2315 Dean St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4563 Primary Fax: (707) 443-2527 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Population Served: Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Kings View

PHC#: 79084 NPI: 1790114007

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1300 Hilltop Dr Ste 200 Redding, CA 96003 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 618-5630 Primary Fax: (530) 618-5635 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Lassen County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68187 NPI: 1881720415

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 555 Hospital Ln Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-8108 Primary Fax: (530) 251-8394 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs, Transitioning From Incarceration

Youth Population Of Focus: At Risk

for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

McKinleyville Community Health Center

PHC#: 13183 NPI: 1598858169

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1644 Central Ave McKinleyville, CA 95519

Humboldt **5**, **EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Page 87 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 839-3068 Primary Fax: (707) 839-3827 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Morrison and Associates Counseling Center

PHC#: 100301NPI: 1689316036

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 634 Saint Marks St Ste A Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 440-3122 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Sonoma, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Mt. Shasta Health Center

PHC#: 46936 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 101 Old McCloud Rd Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9040 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4088 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Napa

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Nation's Finest

PHC#: 79380 NPI: 1245479872

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 153 Hartnell Ave Ste 100 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-3211 Primary Fax: (530) 223-3851 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

New Life Discovery Project Inc.

PHC#: 82486 NPI: 1932896321

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1245 Pine St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 941-9241 Primary Fax: (800) 920-3040 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Humboldt, Lassen, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama,

Trinity

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Page 88 of 397

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified 🍣 = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: 🕹 P EB IB R E T

Nurturing Care LLC

PHC#: 82399 NPI: 1376229872

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 322 Culver Blvd Ste 1151 Playa Del Rey, CA 90293

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (323) 622-4911 Primary Fax: (916) 307-6922 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Open Door Gynecology Services

PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Open Door Mobile Health Services

PHC#: 28028 NPI: 1336173020

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2426 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 443-4666 Primary Fax: (707) 445-4499 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Pacific Clinics

PHC#: 78795 NPI: 1255496105

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3840 Rosin Ct Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 426-0754 Primary Fax: (866) 377-6462 Arabic, Hindi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer,

Solano, Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No.

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Pacific Clinics

PHC#: 78795 NPI: 1255496105

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9343 Tech Center Dr Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95826 Sacramento

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 89 of 397

Primary Phone: (833) 426-0754 Primary Fax: (866) 377-6462 Arabic, Hindi, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Nevada, Placer, Sacramento. Yolo

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Redwood Community Health Center

PHC#: 34371 NPI: 1417474966

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2350 Buhne St Ste A Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

₺, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 443-4593 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7116 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Remi Vista, Inc.

PHC#: 33659NPI: 1194778803

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3191 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 245-5805 Primary Fax: (530) 245-0340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Shasta, Tehama, Trinity

Population Served: Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

ResolutionCare PC

PHC#: 35202 NPI: 1194121681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (707) 442-5683 Primary Fax: (707) 440-8100 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Serene Health IPA

PHC#: 78042 NPI: 1649809526

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 9265 Sky Park Ct Ste 100 San Diego, CA 92123

San Diego

Primary Phone: (619) 908-6341 Primary Fax: (619) 409-9496 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Shasta, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Page 90 of 397

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ₺ P EB IB R E T

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-McCloud

PHC#: 22294 NPI: 1164428488

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 116 W Minnesota Ave McCloud, CA 96057 Siskiyou

ららkiyou も, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 964-2389 Primary Fax: (530) 964-3141

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-Mt. Shasta

PHC#: 61477 NPI: 1033675582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 824 Pine St Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

₺, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 926-4528 Primary Fax: (530) 926-5070 Mon, Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Shasta County Health and Human Services Agency

PHC#: 75655 NPI: 1881692390

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2640 Breslauer Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 229-8400 Primary Fax: (530) 225-5977 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Sowing Seeds Health, Inc.

PHC#: 83361 NPI: 1922799535

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

4902 Irvine Center Dr Ste 105

Irvine, CA 92604

Orange

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 91 of 397

Primary Phone: (240) 205-7059 Primary Fax: (240) 205-7059

Chinese

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Humboldt, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Shasta, Sonoma,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care

PHC#: 77125 NPI: 1881347953

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations
Services Not Provided at the Site
Los Angeles
Primary Phone: (901) 337-3003
Primary Fax: (877) 669-0584
Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Tri County Community Network

PHC#: 73166 NPI: 1497298483

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

37477 Hwy 299 E PMB 2316

Burney, CA 96013

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 335-4600 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc, Shasta

Population Served: Both Adults and Youth

Adult Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Living in the Community and at Risk for LTC Institutionalization, Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to the Community

Youth Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: Yes

TripleAim Health

PHC#: 75686 NPI: 1972254332

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Services Not Provided at the Site

Ventura

Primary Phone: (323) 760-7066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Shasta, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Tulelake Health Center

PHC#: 27928 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 498 Main St Tulelake, CA 96134 Siskiyou

₺, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9060 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4120 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Siskiyou

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 92 of 397

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to 500lbs

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67628 NPI: 1487952370

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3617 Ricardo Ave Ste 1 & 9 Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

EB,IB

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Adult Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Experiencing Homelessness, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Youth Population Of Focus: At Risk for Avoidable Hospitalization or ED use, Birth Equity, Enrolled in California Children's Services (CCS) or CCS WCM with additional needs beyond the CCS condition, Experiencing Homelessness-Homeless Families Or Unaccompanied Children and Youth, Involved in Child Welfare, Serious Mental Health and or SUD Needs (includes children with high ACEs scores), Transitioning From Incarceration

Provider is enrolled as FFS: Yes

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Weed Health Center

PHC#: 46891 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 701 Pine St Mount Shasta, CA 96067 Siskiyou

₺, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9050 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4387

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Siskiyou

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to lbs

WellSpace Health

PHC#: 98423 NPI: 1366815847

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1500 Expo Pkwy Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 469-4690 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Placer

Population Served: Adults

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Willow Creek Community Health Center

PHC#: 28027 NPI: 1730330739

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 38883 State Highway 299 Willow Creek, CA 95573

Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 93 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 629-3111 Primary Fax: (530) 629-3122

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Population Served: Both Adults and

Youth

Provider is enrolled as FFS: No

Provider agreed to provide prerelease services of warm-handoffs: No

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Nutrition Services

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-McCloud

PHC#: 22294NPI: 1164428488

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 116 W Minnesota Ave McCloud, CA 96057 Siskiyou

も, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 964-2389 Primary Fax: (530) 964-3141

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 94 of 397

Acupuncture

Anca Marissa Sira, L.Ac/ AMA Wellness Center

PHC#: 61544 NPI: 1518430347

432 N Mount Shasta Blvd Ste A Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (628) 888-4881 Primary Fax: (530) 686-7952 Wed 10:00 AM - 5:00 AM Thu 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Sira, Anca Marissa, LAc 🕏

NPI: 1710111844 License: 6952 Gender: Female

Portuguese, Russian, Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Enterprise Family Health & Dental Center

PHC#: 67777 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1201 Industrial St Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 229-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shepard, Erica Louise, LAc (\$)

NPI: 1437473139 License: 13429 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to 550lbs

Eureka Community Health Center

PHC#: 3946 NPI: 1669569109

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Tydd St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 441-1624 Primary Fax: (707) 441-1253 Mon, Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Drake, Kenneth James, LAc

NPI: 1780074591 License: 16400 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

up to 1000lbs

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh

Fortuna Acupuncture

PHC#: 98796 NPI: 1619178498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1730 Main St Ste C Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 601-7595 Primary Fax: (707) 210-9477 Tue - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Tobin, Michelle L, LAc

NPI: 1619178498 License: 14768 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fortuna Community Health Center

PHC#: 32561 NPI: 1306252051

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3750 Rohnerville Rd Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 725-6101 Primary Fax: (707) 725-2978 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Drake, Kenneth James, LAc

NPI: 1780074591 License: 16400 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 95 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Humboldt Acupuncture

PHC#: 42026

NPI: 1780866889 517 3rd St Ste 18 Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

riumbi S

Primary Phone: (707) 268-8007 Primary Fax: (707) 268-8013 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Colby, Chelsea Judith, LAc

NPI: 1780866889 License: 12514 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Janette Votaw, LAc

PHC#: 99882 NPI: 1669242616

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2150 Main St Ste 5 Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 892-1196 Primary Fax: (530) 527-0202 Wed 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Votaw, Janette Y, LAc

NPI: 1336353879 License: 11010 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kett, Stacey D., LAc

PHC#: 41985 NPI: 1245675438 735 12th St Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 616-5283 Primary Fax: (707) 633-2955 Mon - Fri 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Kett, Stacey Diane, LAc (\$)

NPI: 1245675438 License: 15194 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

O'Toole, Sheila, LAc

PHC#: 83414 NPI: 1073221024

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 764 Cedar St Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 923-3644 Primary Fax: (707) 581-2154 Mon 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM Thu, Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

O'Toole, Sheila Therese, LAc

NPI: 1073221024 License: 19586 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Open Door Mobile Health Services

PHC#: 28028 NPI: 1336173020

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2426 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

\$, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 443-4666 Primary Fax: (707) 445-4499 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Drake, Kenneth James, LAc

NPI: 1780074591 License: 16400 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 440lbs

Pearl McGinley L.Ac.

PHC#: 103770 NPI: 1013794759

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 435 Melville Rd Garberville, CA 95560

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 499-4737 Mon 11:30 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 10:00 AM - 2:30 PM Wed, Thu 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri By Appointment only

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 96 of 397

McGinley, Pearl, LAc

NPI: 1093965725 License: 12687 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 54261 NPI: 1235206087

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 930 S Fortuna Blvd Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

Humbolat

Primary Phone: (707) 353-2162 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Thu 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Hammett, Jennie Estelle, LAc

NPI: 1104967256 License: 7570 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 46334 NPI: 1235206087 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560

Humboldt **5**, **P,EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Hammett, Jennie Estelle, LAc

NPI: 1104967256 License: 7570 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41737 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Del Paso Blvd Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 48626 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3030 Explorer Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 53092 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3301 Fong Ranch Rd Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41736 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5524 Assembly Ct Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 107400 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7215 55th St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 97 of 397

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 80327 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 965 El Camino Ave Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Shellby House

PHC#: 82581

NPI: 1306564992 525 2nd St Ste 103 Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-3641 Mon, Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

House, Shellby, LAc (\$)

NPI: 1306564992 License: 19474 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Spencer, Yasmin, LAc DAOM

PHC#: 68818 NPI: 1881912715

120 H St

Blue Lake, CA 95525

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 616-6880 Mon - Thu 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Spencer, Yasmin Latifa, LAc 💲

NPI: 1881912715 License: 12948 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stern, Peter M., LAc

PHC#: 40625 NPI: 1487707162 764 Cedar St

Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 923-3644 Primary Fax: (707) 581-2154 Tue, Wed 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Stern, Peter Marc, LAc (\$)

NPI: 1487707162 License: 2809 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

WellSpace Health Florin Community Health Center

PHC#: 84175 NPI: 1720546724

4241 Florin Rd Ste 30 & 40 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 436-5532 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tran, Anh Ngoc, LAc

NPI: 1083245138 License: 18467 Gender: Male Vietnamese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

WellSpace Health Norwood Community Health Campus

PHC#: 84174 NPI: 1932663192

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3946 Norwood Ave Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5432 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tran, Anh Ngoc, LAc

NPI: 1083245138 License: 18467 Gender: Male Vietnamese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Allergy

Allergy Immunology and Asthma Medical Group

PHC#: 1628 NPI: 1376554824

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

999 S Fairmont Ave Ste 120

Lodi, CA 95240 San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 334-4002 Primary Fax: (209) 334-1047 Mon. Wed. Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bensch, George William, MD

♦ Allergy & Immunology

♦ Pediatrics NPI: 1508839457 License: C34965 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Allergy Immunology and Asthma Medical Group

PHC#: 1628 NPI: 1376554824

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 4628 Georgetown Pl Stockton, CA 95207

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (209) 951-5353 Primary Fax: (209) 951-5369 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Bensch, George William, MD

♦ Allergy & Immunology

♦ Pediatrics

NPI: 1508839457 License: C34965 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bensch, Gregory William, MD (\$)

◆ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1710950589 License: A61795 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2182 East St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Amirzadeh, Ali, MD

♦ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1083748685 License: A85206 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bhat, Kaleyathodi Narassimha, MD

NPI: 1316904725 License: A25677 Gender: Male

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Junaid, Imran, MD NPI: 1285801787 License: A103029

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Loo, Aiko, FNP

NPI: 1023318730 License: 19651 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc.

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552 5173 Lone Tree Way Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence Medical Group

PHC#: 28078 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste D Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 476-2940 Primary Fax: (707) 476-2895 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 99 of 397

Twardzik, Amanda Leigh,

NPI: 1427634153 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28076 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2675 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

⊣umbolat ≰

Primary Phone: (707) 269-9549 Primary Fax: (707) 269-9562 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pirzad, Arman, MD

♦ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1346699667 License: A174425 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Madeleine S, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

♦ Allergy & Immunology NPI: 1669431318 License: A101471 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1561 Creekside Dr Ste 180

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 984-8830 Primary Fax: (916) 984-8834 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Keaton, Evelyn Legaspi, NP 💲

NPI: 1306942529 License: 15973 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Li, Xiaoling, PA-C NPI: 1598012908 License: 63174 Gender: Female Mandarin

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 785 Hana Way Ste 102 Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 736-6644 Primary Fax: (916) 774-0143 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Bowdish, Matthew Stiles, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Allergy & Immunology NPI: 1770767923 License: A92192

Gender: Male
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Gogna, Mudita, MD (\$)

♦ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1235391640 License: A158169 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pandya, Shalin R, DO (\$\sqrt{s})

- ♦ Allergy & Immunology
- ◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659759512 License: 20A16270

Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jose, Jessil Kidangayil, NP

NPI: 1164665311 License: 95003958 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1111 Exposition Blvd Bldg 700

Page 100 of 397

Sacramento, CA 95815 Sacramento

acrame

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 736-3399 Primary Fax: (916) 233-4171 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Bowdish, Matthew Stiles, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1770767923 License: A92192 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pandya, Shalin R, DO 💲

- ♦ Allergy & Immunology
- ♦ Internal Medicine
- ♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659759512

License: 20A16270 Gender: Male

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keaton, Evelyn Legaspi, NP (\$\forall)

NPI: 1306942529 License: 15973 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

&, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Alternative Birthing Centers

The Birth Center

PHC#: 10006 NPI: 1538211834

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5440 Laurel Hills Drive Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 344-1860 Primary Fax: (916) 344-1862 Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

The Birth Center

PHC#: 18633 NPI: 1194907352

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5440 Laurel Hills Drive Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 344-1860 Primary Fax: (916) 344-1862 Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Ambulatory Surgery Centers

Apogee Surgery Center

PHC#: 27840 NPI: 1649603713 1238 West St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-5499 Other Phone: Sutter Contract Primary Fax: (530) 491-2496 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bay Area Surgical Specialists Services

PHC#: 40692 NPI: 1609274505 460 N Wiget Ln Ste A Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 378-4949 Primary Fax: (925) 891-9166 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Capital City Surgery Center

PHC#: 14489 NPI: 1114921541

1800 Tribute Rd Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 925-2700 Primary Fax: (916) 925-2210 Mon - Thu 6:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Page 101 of 397

Fri 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Court Street Surgery Center

PHC#: 29249 NPI: 1629249172 2184 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-4444 Primary Fax: (530) 246-4445 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fort Sutter Surgery Center

PHC#: 5720 NPI: 1164484572 2801 K St Ste 525 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 733-5017 Primary Fax: (916) 733-8738 Mon - Fri 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Humboldt Physicians Surgery & Laser Center

PHC#: 28128 NPI: 1447485156 3226 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt も

Primary Phone: (707) 443-3444 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3440 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Mercy Surgery Center

PHC#: 29296 NPI: 1700057254 2175 Rosaline Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-7400 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7405 Mon - Fri 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pacific Vision Surgery Center LLC

PHC#: 73721 NPI: 1841858594

711 Van Ness Ave Ste 230 San Francisco, CA 94102

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 997-6410 Primary Fax: (415) 727-3851 Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Redding Endoscopy Center

PHC#: 14028 NPI: 1114922192 2179 Court St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Sila:

Primary Phone: (530) 246-7000 Primary Fax: (530) 319-3256

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Riverside Surgery Center

PHC#: 28378 NPI: 1821047499 2801 Park Marina Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2273 Primary Fax: (530) 244-2708 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

San Jose Dental Surgery Center,

Inc.

PHC#: 19602 NPI: 1902086606 2048 Story Rd San Jose, CA 95122 Santa Clara Primary Phone: (408) 240-9000 Primary Fax: (408) 240-9090 Spanish, Vietnamese

Mon, Tue 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM Wed - Fri 6:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Shadelands Endovascular, LLC

PHC#: 47130 NPI: 1245620954 460 N Wiget Ln Ste B Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 378-4930 Primary Fax: (925) 891-4322 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Surgery Center of Northern California

PHC#: 17992 NPI: 1497740872 950 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-2500 Primary Fax: (530) 241-1408 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter Alhambra Surgery Center

PHC#: 9698 NPI: 1770541708

1201 Alhambra Blvd Ste 110 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 733-8222 Primary Fax: (916) 733-8224 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 102 of 397

Sutter Elk Grove Surgery Center

PHC#: 33797NPI: 1972877264
8200 Laguna Blvd
Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 544-5400 Primary Fax: (916) 544-5450 Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

The Cardiovascular Surgical Center

PHC#: 47537 NPI: 1497120463 2415 Sonoma St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-1144 Primary Fax: (530) 241-1142 Tue, Wed 5:30 AM - 12:00 PM Thu 5:30 AM - 3:00 PM

The Surgery Center at NorthBay VacaValley

PHC#: 18387 NPI: 1003015843

11501 Dublin Blvd Ste 200

Dublin, CA 94568

Alameda

Primary Phone: (707) 624-8200 Primary Fax: (707) 446-9700 Mon - Thu 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Audiology

Bartlett's Hearing Aid Center

PHC#: 35744 NPI: 1013239037 331 Elm St

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 390-3754 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Batini, Angela, M., MS

PHC#: 29075 NPI: 1922004480 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 101 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-6656 Primary Fax: (530) 246-3642 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Batini, Angela Mary, MS 💲

NPI: 1922004480 License: AU1102 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Hearing Services

PHC#: 28017 NPI: 1144490574 2150 Appian Way Ste 104 Pinole, CA 94564 Contra Costa Primary Phone: (510) 724-4327 Primary Fax: (510) 724-1959 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

North Coast Audiology

PHC#: 29076 NPI: 1235463498 1930 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4503 Primary Fax: (707) 443-7672 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

1111 Exposition Blvd Bldg 700 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 736-3399 Primary Fax: (916) 233-4171 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Gerlach, Angela Dorothy, AUD (\$\forall)

NPI: 1922665694 License: 3403 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Griffitts, James Hudson, AUD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1306229430 License: 3064 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Knapp, Andrea Nicole, AUD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1568972941 License: 3227 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear, Nose, & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 10200 Trinity Pkwy Ste 201 Stockton, CA 95219

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (916) 736-3399 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Garvey, Sarah, AUD

NPI: 1811792054 License: 3995 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Griffitts, James Hudson, AUD 💲

NPI: 1306229430 License: 3064 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mount, Laura Christine, AuD

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1972660314 License: 3483 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bariatric Surgery

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 77997 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

365 Hawthorne Ave Ste 101

Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 465-5523 Primary Fax: (510) 832-6061 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Upadhyay, Ajay Kumar, MD

NPI: 1104888155 License: A53488 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chin, Brian Thomas, MD 🕏

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1750347100 License: A77948 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Iqbal, Tara Hannah, PA-C

License: 63703 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Behavioral Health Treatment

To request information on services or providers for medically necessary Behavioral Health Treatment for children with behavioral problems please contact the Care Coordination Department at (800) 809-1350.

Diagnosis: Evaluation of behavioral problems in children with recommendation for treatment.

Treatment: Evidence-based behavioral interventions for children to improve behavioral functioning.

Para solicitar información sobre servicios o proveedores para tratamientos para la salud conductual para menores con problemas conductuales, favor de contactar el departamento de coordinación de atención (Care Coordination Department) llamando al (800) 809-1350.

Page 104 of 397

Diagnóstico: Evaluación de problemas conductuales en menores con recomendación de tratamiento.

Tratamiento: Intervenciones en base a evidencia para menores para mejorar el funcionamiento conductual.

360 Behavioral Health

PHC#: 100248 NPI: 1811289150

5960 S Land Park Dr Ste 1175

Sacramento, CA 95822

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (833) 227-3454 Primary Fax: (833) 446-0086 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Sacramento

BHT Provider

Diagnosis, Treatment

ABA Humboldt

PHC#: 46220

NPI: 1235743030

Other Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 672-5527 Primary Fax: (707) 633-1755 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

ABLE Kids Co

PHC#: 83412 NPI: 1225523483 4980 Hillsdale Cir

El Dorado Hills, CA 95762

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (916) 693-6469 Primary Fax: (916) 932-4240 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: El Dorado

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

ABLE Kids Co

PHC#: 83412

NPI: 1225523483 2721 Citrus Rd Ste B Rancho Cordova, CA 95742

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 693-6469 Primary Fax: (916) 932-4240 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Sacramento

BHT Provider

Treatment

Advance Kids

PHC#: 82971NPI: 1366674210
9755 Lincoln Village Dr
Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 363-6103 Primary Fax: (916) 244-0594 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Sacramento

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Advanced Crisis Solutions, Inc.

PHC#: 100284 NPI: 1265158190 2877 Childress Dr Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 262-2436 Primary Fax: (530) 364-2902 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Daniel, Jesse L, BCBA

NPI: 1700394467 License: 1-14-16016 Gender: Male Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 105 of 397

Ambitions Behavioral Health

PHC#: 43832 NPI: 1316488349

2372 Morse Ave Ste 534

Irvine, CA 92614

Orange

Primary Phone: (949) 325-4402 Primary Fax: (800) 783-6194 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Sonoma.

Mendocino, Napa, Shasta, Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Aura Behavioral Health

PHC#: 66236

NPI: 1629619705

1300 Ethan Way Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (888) 744-2872 Primary Fax: (916) 800-3356 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Lake, Marin, Mendocino, Napa, Placer, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Behavior Services Inc.

PHC#: 48843

NPI: 1528382181

333 University Ave Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (855) 581-0100 Primary Fax: (855) 329-3973 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Counties Served: Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Center of Northern California

PHC#: 42027

NPI: 1275921587

870 Market St Ste 468-476 San Francisco, CA 94102

San Francisco

点

Primary Phone: (415) 391-3417 Primary Fax: (866) 656-5932

Spanish

Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma, Mendocino, Yolo, Marin, Napa, Lake, Del Norte, Shasta, Siskiyou,

Humboldt

Diagnosis

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Intervention Professionals

PHC#: 65658

NPI: 1457709495 39201 State St Fremont. CA 94538

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 347-8105 Primary Fax: (866) 317-1665 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma, Mendocino, Marin, Napa, Lake,

Humboldt

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Intervention Professionals

PHC#: 65658

NPI: 1457709495 2845 Marconi Ave Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 749-4646 Primary Fax: (916) 749-4520 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Yolo

Fuentes, Ashlee, BCBA

NPI: 1821506767 License: 11728559 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 106 of 397

Geller, Ryan, BCBA

NPI: 1164938668 License: 1-21-52055 Gender: Male

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McCubbin, Kelsey, BCBA

NPI: 1598273435 License: 1-17-28511 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Rawal, Amit, BCBA NPI: 1710471362 License: 1-20-44461

Hindi

Gender: Male

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Vega, Amber, BCBA** NPI: 1104314061 License: 1-21-56296

Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Learning Partners

PHC#: 33346 NPI: 1942537733

Accepting New Patients

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

0-18 Years 427 F St Ste 210 Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt Primary Phone: (855) 295-3276 Primary Fax: (888) 588-2752 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

BHT Provider

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Learning Partners

PHC#: 33346 NPI: 1942537733 512 I St Ste B Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (818) 241-6780 Primary Fax: (888) 588-2752 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Learning Partners

PHC#: 64529 NPI: 1942537733

601 University Ave Ste 175 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (855) 295-3276 Primary Fax: (888) 588-2752 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Counties Served: Marin, Humboldt,

Lassen

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Autism Spectrum Therapies

PHC#: 37483 NPI: 1609194000

2150 River Plaza Dr Ste 410 Sacramento, CA 95833

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (866) 727-8274 Primary Fax: (800) 459-4245

Spanish

Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Page 107 of 397

BM Behavioral Center

PHC#: 61244

NPI: 1801356787

Services Not Provided at the Site

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 230-5007 Primary Fax: (510) 417-2672 Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Contra Costa,

Marin, Solano

Wernhardt, Angela,

Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Bay Area Behavior Consultants, LLC

PHC#: 46152

NPI: 1245753748

1249 Pinole Valley Rd Ste 201

Pinole, CA 94564 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 243-5195 Primary Fax: (510) 964-4637 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behavior Bee, LLC

PHC#: 65447

NPI: 1790342939

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 266-3972 Primary Fax: (855) 270-9531 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behavior Treatment & Analysis,

Inc.

PHC#: 46150

NPI: 1154843175

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 465-1585 Primary Fax: (925) 433-6555 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Solano

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behavior Treatment & Analysis, Inc.

PHC#: 73298

NPI: 1154843175 2150 N 1st St Ste 429 San Jose, CA 95131

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 786-5616 Primary Fax: (925) 433-6555 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo,

Marin, Napa

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behavior Treatment CO LLC

PHC#: 62109

NPI: 1538625603

Services Not Provided at the Site

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (530) 715-9976 Primary Fax: (530) 466-3686 Mon - Sun 10:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 108 of 397

BehaviorWhy, LLC

PHC#: 79028 NPI: 1962138842

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (707) 787-5218 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Sonoma

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behavioral Intervention Association

PHC#: 40720

NPI: 1609199512

6333 Telegraph Ave Ste 102

Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

ġ

Primary Phone: (510) 652-7445 Primary Fax: (510) 652-9288 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Marin

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Behaviorist Perspective, Inc.

PHC#: 48627 NPI: 1134576374

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 499-0925 Primary Fax: (707) 633-1760 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt

Loreus, Steven, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1134576374 License: 1-15-21026 Gender: Male

American Sign Language, Haitian

Creole, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Best Behavior, LLC

PHC#: 32949

NPI: 1346503182 2675 Bechelli Ln Ste 11 Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

8

Primary Phone: (530) 232-0845 Primary Fax: (530) 242-0801

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Blossom Behavioral Health

PHC#: 77614 NPI: 1972238236

Services Provided in the Home

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 606-4703 Primary Fax: (916) 418-4529 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Bridges of the Mind Psychological Services, Inc.

PHC#: 61829 NPI: 1679127187 2424 Arden Way # 8 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 302-5791 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,

Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,

Yolo, Yuba

Diagnosis

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 109 of 397

Bussey, Keith R., BCBA

PHC#: 36548 NPI: 1841537339

Services Provided in the Home

Lassen

Primary Phone: (530) 257-8807 After Hours Phone: (530) 249-1172 Primary Fax: (530) 257-8857 Mon - Fri 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen, Modoc

Bussey, Keith Rashaan, BCBA 🕏

NPI: 1841537339 License: 1-15-18943 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center For Autism and Related Disorders, LLC

PHC#: 33635 NPI: 1134800980 6939 Sunrise Blvd Ste 107

Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 547-5908 Primary Fax: (916) 542-9218

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Yolo

Giboney, Katelyn Anne, BCBA

NPI: 1437487691 License: 1095169 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown LaVine, Lara, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1154688596 License: 1-06-3031 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center For Autism and Related Disorders, LLC

PHC#: 33635 NPI: 1134800980 2366 Maritime Dr Elk Grove, CA 95758 Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 347-4041 Primary Fax: (866) 587-2383 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

Giboney, Katelyn Anne, BCBA

NPI: 1437487691 License: 1095169 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Oliveira-Maxfield, Dawn, BCBA

NPI: 1174925739 License: 11517983 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center For Autism and Related Disorders, LLC

PHC#: 33635 NPI: 1134800980 3840 Rosin Ct Ste 130 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 374-0800 Primary Fax: (916) 374-0808

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Yolo, Napa

Giboney, Katelyn Anne, BCBA

NPI: 1437487691 License: 1095169 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 110 of 397

Center For Autism and Related Disorders, LLC

PHC#: 33635 NPI: 1134800980

1910 Olympic Blvd Ste 140 & 150

Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Contra Costa

ġ

Primary Phone: (925) 433-0990 Primary Fax: (866) 587-2383

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:30 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

Casademunt, Claire, BCBA

NPI: 1700583242 License: 1-23-64625 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center for Autism and Related Disorders

PHC#: 33635 NPI: 1134800980

20259 Ventura Blvd Ste 259A Woodland Hills, CA 91364

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (747) 249-1127 Primary Fax: (866) 576-6974 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Los Angeles Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center for Social Dynamics Inc.

PHC#: 66100 NPI: 1497093355

Services Not Provided at the Site

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 268-8120 Primary Fax: (510) 373-1738 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Napa, Placer,

Solano, Sonoma

Coldwell, Alaura, BCBA

NPI: 1508302449 License: 1-21-49398 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Garfield, Jennifer, BCBA

NPI: 1255835971 License: 1-21-52533 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Lopez, Kayla, BCBA**

NPI: 1063913044 License: 12259024 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Center for Social Dynamics Inc.

PHC#: 62578 NPI: 1497093355 10390 Coloma Rd Ste A Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 382-4447 Primary Fax: (510) 251-8120 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Sat 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma, Mendocino, Yolo, Marin, Napa

Lopez, Kayla, BCBA

NPI: 1063913044 License: 12259024 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Clinical Behavior

PHC#: 98243 NPI: 1811550007

1750 Prairie City Rd Ste 130-1114

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (424) 248-8641 Primary Fax: (424) 389-7030 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat, Sun 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Mendocino, Napa, Nevada, Placer, Sierra, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo,

Yuba

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 111 of 397

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Connections ABA

PHC#: 61147

NPI: 1336442664

2526 Goodwater Ave Ste A

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 226-8255 Primary Fax: (530) 226-8250 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Daybreak Behavioral Services, LLC

PHC#: 70424

NPI: 1134737547

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 834-2621 Primary Fax: (888) 225-3653 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Dela Llana Candelario, Michelle, BCBA

PHC#: 46120

NPI: 1215322201

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (415) 590-1102 Primary Fax: (707) 497-2363 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Dela Llana Candelario, Michelle, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1215322201 License: 1-15-18072 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Genesis Behavior Center, Inc.

PHC#: 47885 NPI: 1689909582

9370 W Stockton Blvd Ste 100

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (877) 828-8476 Primary Fax: (877) 828-8476 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo,

Shasta

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the home or community. This site is an administrative office.

Genesis Behavior Center, Inc.

PHC#: 53142 NPI: 1689909582

1446 Ethan Way Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (877) 828-8476 Primary Fax: (877) 828-8476 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo,

Shasta

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Golden State Behavior

PHC#: 100876 NPI: 1568227445 509 Parker Ave Rodeo, CA 94572 Contra Costa

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 112 of 397

Primary Phone: (510) 501-2385 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Contra Costa

Barragan Jr, Francisco J,

NPI: 1457828303 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Morris, Devyn I, NPI: 1477235497 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hardell, Neil, BCBA

PHC#: 37658

NPI: 1972962462

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 601-3224 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Hardell, Neil, BCBA

NPI: 1972962462 License: 1-08-4367 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Inclusive Education and Community Partnership

PHC#: 37417

NPI: 1508125501

2323 Roosevelt Blvd Ste 3 & 6

Oxnard, CA 93035

Ventura も

Primary Phone: (805) 985-4808 Primary Fax: (805) 985-7623

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Mendocino, Del

Norte. Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

JS Behavior Services, LLC

PHC#: 81411 NPI: 1245986280

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 845-3380 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

JS Behavior Services, LLC

PHC#: 81411 NPI: 1245986280 791 8th St Ste S Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 845-3380 Primary Fax: (866) 516-9435 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Jessica Kelly

PHC#: 102062 NPI: 1801559026

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 613-0625 Primary Fax: (707) 440-1531 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Kelly, Jessica, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1801559026 License: 1-21-53658 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 113 of 397

Jigsaw Diagnostics, a Professional Psychology Corporation

PHC#: 78249 NPI: 1699342436

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 260-8701
Primary Fax: (650) 560-3256
Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Counties Served: Butte, Colusa, Del
Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lake,
Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc,
Napa, Nevada, Placer, Plumas,
Shasta, Sierra, Siskiyou, Solano,
Sonoma, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity,
Yolo, Yuba

Diagnosis

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Juvo Autism + Behavioral Health Services

PHC#: 39319

NPI: 1831488311

1200 Concord Ave Ste 100

Concord, CA 94520

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 934-4680 Primary Fax: (510) 217-7049

Hindi, Spanish, Urdu

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Yolo, Marin

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Kyo Autism Therapy, LLC

PHC#: 42041

NPI: 1720212749

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (877) 264-6747 Primary Fax: (877) 539-7730

French, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Yolo, Marin, Napa

Nguyen, Shane,

Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Kyo Autism Therapy, LLC

PHC#: 37427

NPI: 1720212749

Services Not Provided at the Site

San Mateo

Ġ

Primary Phone: (877) 264-6747 Primary Fax: (877) 539-7730 Cantonese, French, German,

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Marin, Napa

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Kyo Autism Therapy, LLC

PHC#: 48516

NPI: 1720212749 1800 Sutter St Ste 300 Concord, CA 94520

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (877) 264-6747 Primary Fax: (877) 539-7730 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Lassen ABA LLC

PHC#: 80799

NPI: 1790345205 805 Main St Ste L Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

Primary Phone: (530) 249-1172 Primary Fax: (530) 257-8857 Mon - Fri 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen

BHT Provider

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 114 of 397

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Learning ARTS Corporation

PHC#: 32938 NPI: 1104051077 6400 Tupelo Dr Citrus Heights, CA 95621

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 729-3098 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:30 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Placer, Yolo

Magbiray, Sheena Erika, BCBA

NPI: 1881084010 License: 1-14-17407 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Learning Solutions Kids, Inc.

PHC#: 36611 NPI: 1831459742 3031 C St Sacramento, CA 95816 Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 442-2396 Primary Fax: (916) 442-2525 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Placer, Sacramento, Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Learning Solutions Kids, Inc.

PHC#: 39330 NPI: 1831459742 5252 Elvas Ave

Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 442-2396 Primary Fax: (916) 442-2525 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Lost Coast Family Therapy

PHC#: 70772 NPI: 1235740663 791 8th St Ste S Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt Primary Phone: (707) 502-6564 Primary Fax: (833) 740-1150 Tue - Thu By Appointment only Counties Served: Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Magnolia Autism Group LLC

PHC#: 102051 NPI: 1811753874

Services Provided in the Home

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (510) 457-1492 Primary Fax: (650) 267-6112 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Lassen

BHT Provider

Diagnosis, Treatment

Maverick Education & Behavioral Solutions LLC

PHC#: 78292 NPI: 1528332012

7949 California Ave Ste 14 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 863-7949 Primary Fax: (916) 863-1450 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Solano. Yolo

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Maxim Healthcare Services, Inc.

PHC#: 61534 NPI: 1811442916 2000 Powell St Ste 900 Emeryville, CA 94608

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 542-5775 Primary Fax: (855) 847-6790 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Counties Served: Marin, Napa,

Solano

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Maxim Healthcare Services, Inc.

PHC#: 45031

NPI: 1144682766

1651 Response Rd Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 518-3187 Primary Fax: (844) 204-4971 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Montera Health LLC

PHC#: 79930

NPI: 1962156588 Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (415) 320-6654 Primary Fax: (650) 267-6112 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

BHT Provider

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Moonstone Behavioral Solutions LLC

PHC#: 47771NPI: 1740761725

Services Not Provided at the Site

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 672-5945 Primary Fax: (707) 232-0321

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte,

Humboldt, Trinity

Candrian, Amy Taylor, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1740761725 License: 1-18-30372 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Moving Mountains LLC

PHC#: 73269 NPI: 1104406156

5050 Laguna Blvd Ste 112 #791

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (540) 993-3422 Primary Fax: (844) 689-1226 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Yolo

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Multiplicity Therapeutic Services

PHC#: 32953 NPI: 1124373691 875 Crescent Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 116 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 822-1136 Primary Fax: (707) 633-1777 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt, Mendocino, Sonoma

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Natural Behavior Solutions

PHC#: 103748 NPI: 1467024265

1660 San Pablo Ave Ste E

Pinole, CA 94547 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 779-2334 Primary Fax: (510) 592-6239 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Contra Costa,

Mendocino, Solano

BHT Provider

Treatment

Paragon ABA

PHC#: 70499NPI: 1073101374

Services Not Provided at the Site

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 248-1104 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Contra Costa, Solano, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Pillar 5

PHC#: 79935 NPI: 1407572886

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 601-7088 Primary Fax: (707) 781-4054 Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Mendocino

DeCarli, Thomas, BCBA

NPI: 1699500652 License: 1-22-61650

Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation

PHC#: 33669 NPI: 1528405008 2205 Hilltop Dr Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (855) 832-6727 Primary Fax: (772) 675-9100 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Shasta, Siskiyou, Trinity

BHT Provider

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation

PHC#: 33669 NPI: 1528405008

333 University Ave Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (855) 832-6727 Primary Fax: (772) 675-9100 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Counties Served: Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou,

Solano, Trinity, Yolo

Lopez, Kayla, BCBA

NPI: 1063913044 License: 12259024 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 117 of 397

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation

PHC#: 33669 NPI: 1528405008 95 3rd St FI 2

San Francisco, CA 94103

San Francisco

ġ

Primary Phone: (855) 832-6727 Primary Fax: (772) 675-9100 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Yolo, Marin, Napa

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation

PHC#: 33669

NPI: 1528405008

2010 Crow Canyon Pl Ste 100

San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (855) 832-6727 Primary Fax: (772) 675-9100 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Napa, Solano, Yolo

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Remi Vista, Inc.

PHC#: 33659 NPI: 1194778803

3191 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 224-7160 Primary Fax: (530) 224-7168 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Shasta, Siskiyou

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Roman Empire ABA Services Inc.

PHC#: 66258

NPI: 1639684269

1000 S Fremont Ave Unit 85

Alhambra, CA 91803

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (833) 691-4758 Primary Fax: (626) 270-4094 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Napa, Solano,

Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Rowell Family Empowerment of Northern California

PHC#: 105889

NPI: 1750190583

3330 Churn Creek Rd Ste A1

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 226-5129 Primary Fax: (530) 226-5141 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Counties Served: Butte, Glenn, Lassen, Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama, Trinity

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Sanders, Laurie, BCBA

PHC#: 61604

NPI: 1275808354

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 502-4919 Primary Fax: (844) 283-0109 Tue - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Sanders, Laurie, BCBA (\$)

NPI: 1275808354 License: 1-04-1687 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Spectrum Analytic Consulting CA

PHC#: 98940 NPI: 1205505781 1610 R St Ste 300 Sacramento, CA 95811

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 306-9011 Primary Fax: (888) 533-9896 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Counties Served: Marin, Napa, Placer, Sacramento, Solano, Sonoma, Sutter, Yolo, Yuba

Steele-Parks, Melissa, BCBA 🕏

NPI: 1417355934 License: 1149982 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Starfish Hero, Inc.

PHC#: 32954 NPI: 1457778557 875 Crescent Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt 당 Primary Phone: (707) 822-1136 Primary Fax: (707) 633-1777 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Sunrise ABA LLC

PHC#: 74238 NPI: 1952972937

625 Fair Oaks Ave Ste 377 South Pasadena. CA 91030

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (628) 250-7500 Primary Fax: (855) 461-3566 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:30 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only Counties Served: Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Lassen, Marin, Mendocino, Modoc, Napa, Shasta, Siskiyou, Solano, Sonoma, Trinity, Yolo

Diagnosis, Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Trumpet Behavioral Health

PHC#: 36546 NPI: 1588967236 4849 Lone Tree Way Ste C Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 462-2281 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:30 PM Sat By Appointment only

Counties Served: Solano, Marin,

Napa

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Trumpet Behavioral Health

PHC#: 36546 NPI: 1588967236 901 O St Ste C Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 497-9335 Primary Fax: (303) 984-4366 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Marin, Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Trumpet Behavioral Health

PHC#: 36546NPI: 1588967236
5601 Arnold Rd Ste 100
Dublin, CA 94568

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 462-2281 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Counties Served: Solano, Sonoma,

Marin, Humboldt

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

UnityABA, Inc.

PHC#: 108162 NPI: 1144076852

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3550 Watt Ave Ste 140 Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 999-9933 Primary Fax: (916) 246-6335 Armenian, Chinese, Russian,

Spanish, Ukrainian

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Counties Served: Placer

BHT Provider

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Vanlathanith, Stephanie, BCBA

PHC#: 43210 NPI: 1093062176

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 499-9982 Primary Fax: (707) 497-2500 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA (♥)

NPI: 1093062176 License: 1-12-11711 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Wood, Tricia, BCBA

PHC#: 37435 NPI: 1508226846

Services Not Provided at the Site

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 498-9041 Primary Fax: (707) 633-1773 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Counties Served: Humboldt

Wood, Tricia Ann, BCBA 🕏

NPI: 1508226846 License: 1-05-2478 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Treatment

Behavioral Health Treatment Services are usually provided in the child's home or community. This site address is an administrative office.

Cardiovascular Disease

Chandramouli, B.V., MD

PHC#: 22453 NPI: 1679752075

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1555 East St Ste 100 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 244-4471 Primary Fax: (530) 244-1407 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Chandramouli, Bukkambudhi V, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1871607796 License: A52199 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

Page 120 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Churn Creek Healthcare

Redding Rancheria PHC#: 35929
NPI: 1164807533

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3184 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 768-2436 Primary Fax: (530) 722-4151 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Khan, Mohamed Hussein, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1649230988 License: A49275 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1235205931 License: 16614 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 450lbs

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 38213 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2780 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 229-0360 Primary Fax: (530) 229-0856 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Khosla, Deepak, MD 💲

NPI: 1679574701 License: A49818 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nasir, Javed Mark, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1295942381 License: A135842 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Providence Queen of the Valley

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pean, Jules, MD

NPI: 1164476602 License: C51988 Gender: Male

French, Portuguese, Spanish Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Yoder, Scott Richard, MD

- ♦ Cardiovascular Disease
- ♦ Internal Medicine

NPI: 1770591539 License: A108481 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group-North State

PHC#: 41342 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2430 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **5**, **P,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 528-6170 Primary Fax: (530) 528-6192 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pean, Jules, MD

NPI: 1164476602 License: C51988 Gender: Male

French, Portuguese, Spanish Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ditchey, Roy V., MD

PHC#: 21166 NPI: 1265574818

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2638 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 244-7192 Primary Fax: (530) 244-4185 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ditchey, Roy Vernon, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1629044235 License: G37783 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Patients Hospital

of Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fletscher, Walter L., MD

PHC#: 18345 NPI: 1447680301

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 302 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 241-9966 Primary Fax: (530) 241-9783 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fletscher, Walter Lyle, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1407879901 License: G48644 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Trinity Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hayfork Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 26625 NPI: 1669617783

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6961 Hwy 3 Hayfork, CA 96041

Trinity

₺, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 628-5517 Primary Fax: (530) 628-5524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fletscher, Walter Lyle, MD (\$)

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1407879901 License: G48644 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Trinity Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2485 High School Ave Ste 100

Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 671-0610 Primary Fax: (925) 671-0878 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Chen, Christopher, MD

NPI: 1356704407 License: A161407 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Haque, Faizul, MD NPI: 1609952597 License: C54874 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 122 of 397

Krouse, John Robert, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lacey, Carolyn Smith, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1295717411 License: C131968 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Lim, Wayland, MD (\$)

• Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1134311905 License: A105972 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Min, Howard Kee, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1972585859 License: A72418 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Saw, Aman, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982

License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Vu. John Dinh. MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD ♦

Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2700 Grant St Ste 106 Concord, CA 94520

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-7598 Primary Fax: (925) 685-0752 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 123 of 397

Chang, Richard Minyoung, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1275669954 License: A83588 Gender: Male Korean, Tagalog Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chen, Christopher, MD

NPI: 1356704407 License: A161407 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Gupta, Anurag, MD** NPI: 1255520623 License: A91382 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Haque, Faizul, MD NPI: 1609952597 License: C54874 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Swan, Christopher Henry, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1790913879 License: A108621 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2700 Grant St Ste 319 Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 674-2880 Primary Fax: (925) 674-2883 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Krouse, John Robert, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nibley, Carleton Thomas, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1508963489 License: G81444 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Saw, Aman, MD \$

◆ Cardiovascular Disease◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982 License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1609804970 License: G56945 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Page 124 of 397

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Swan, Christopher Henry, MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1790913879 License: A108621 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Vu, John Dinh, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD (\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shaw, Lynne Bronzini, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1679670780 License: 13689 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3480 Buskirk Ave Ste 110A Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 671-0610 Primary Fax: (925) 671-0878 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Benn, Andrew Jon, MD

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1851329270 License: G73528 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michael Andrew, MD (\$)

NPI: 1093719056 License: G79875 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Page 125 of 397

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

PARTNERSHIP SPECIALIST PROVIDERS – AVAILABLE BY REFERRAL ONLY

NORTHERN SPECIALISTS DIRECTORY

Chang, Richard Minyoung, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1275669954 License: A83588 Gender: Male Korean, Tagalog Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chen, Christopher, MD

NPI: 1356704407 License: A161407 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

DeVane, Matthew Shea, DO

NPI: 1770511040 License: 20A7765 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dublin, Andrew James, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1215085246 License: A92916 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ho, Paul Phu, MD** \$ NPI: 1730186677 License: G71148

French, Vietnamese Hospital Privileges:

Gender: Male

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Krouse, John Robert, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lacey, Carolyn Smith, MD (\$\foats)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1295717411 License: C131968 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Liu, Jason Yow-Ji, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1770945909 License: A156183 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Min, Howard Kee, MD ❖

Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1972585859 License: A72418 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shiu, Perkin Michael, MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine
NPI: 1134375272
License: A89923
Gender: Male

Cantonese, Chinese Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 126 of 397

Tseng, Hennessey, MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1003811746 License: G86069 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Vu, John Dinh, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wung, William, MD (\$)

NPI: 1407240096 License: A145714 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5860 Owens Dr Pleasanton, CA 94588

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 734-0336 Primary Fax: (925) 734-0175 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Krouse, John Robert, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Saw, Aman, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982 License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1609804970 License: G56945 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Vu, John Dinh, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD (\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2101 Vale Rd Ste 201 San Pablo, CA 94806 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 233-9300 Primary Fax: (510) 233-4750 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Auyoung, Matthew Silas, MD

NPI: 1053707190 License: A148898 Gender: Male Cantonese, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chang, Richard Minyoung, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1275669954 License: A83588 Gender: Male Korean, Tagalog Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

DeVane, Matthew Shea, DO

NPI: 1770511040 License: 20A7765 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Krouse, John Robert, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 128 of 397

Saw, Aman, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982 License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1609804970 License: G56945 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thakur, Dineshkumar Mulchand,

MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1245243716 License: C50275 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Solano

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Vu, John Dinh, MD**

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weiland, David Samuel, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659384121 License: G60093 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cardiovascular Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1450 Treat Blvd Ste 220B Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Contra Costa **P,EB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (925) 937-1770 Primary Fax: (925) 296-9053 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Benn, Andrew Jon, MD

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1851329270 License: G73528 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 129 of 397

Brown, Michael Andrew, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1093719056 License: G79875 Gender: Male

French

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Brown, Ryan Alan, MD

NPI: 1467425439 License: A84824 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chang, Richard Minyoung, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1275669954 License: A83588 Gender: Male Korean, Tagalog Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

DeVane, Matthew Shea, DO

NPI: 1770511040 License: 20A7765 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dublin, Andrew James, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1215085246 License: A92916 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Haque, Faizul, MD NPI: 1609952597 License: C54874 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ho, Paul Phu, MD 💲

NPI: 1730186677 License: G71148 Gender: Male French, Vietnamese Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Krouse, John Robert, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lacey, Carolyn Smith, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1295717411 License: C131968 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Page 130 of 397

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Liu, Jason Yow-Ji, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1770945909 License: A156183 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Saw, Aman, MD \$

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982 License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shiu, Perkin Michael, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1134375272 License: A89923 Gender: Male

Cantonese, Chinese Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1609804970 License: G56945 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Swan, Christopher Henry, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1790913879 License: A108621 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tseng, Hennessey, MD 🕏

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1003811746 License: G86069 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vu, John Dinh, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Page 131 of 397

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD 💲

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 47295 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2400 Balfour Rd Ste 201 Brentwood, CA 94513

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 308-8120 Primary Fax: (925) 513-2650 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Krouse, John Robert, MD

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1740210301 License: G45450 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Savage, Walter Turner, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1417985276 License: G59823 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

Sutter Delta Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Saw, Aman, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1184865982 License: A104497 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1609804970 License: G56945 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Vu, John Dinh, MD**

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1124050216 License: A77271 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White Jr, Neal William, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1659301216 License: G54732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1760418172 License: G53168 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD (\$)

Cardiovascular Disease

NPI: 1346474020 License: A136474 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 132 of 397

Ethnicity: Unknown

Ladner, Zachary Daniel, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1699986935 License: 19247 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pick, Robert, DO

PHC#: 12067 NPI: 1093857088

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2638 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 244-7192 Primary Fax: (530) 244-4185 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pick, Robert A, DO 🕏

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1982670592 License: 20A4258 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Potawot Health Village

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Humbolat も, **P,IB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Botzler, Tin Christopher, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1831491695 License: A112613 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Providence Medical Group

PHC#: 28078 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste D Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-3354 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3356 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

Cardio Clinic & Diagnostic Center

PHC#: 32600 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2332 23rd St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt &, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 444-8011 Primary Fax: (707) 444-8003 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Arik, Tali, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1295755734 License: G66627 Gender: Male Turkish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Botzler, Tin Christopher, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1831491695 License: A112613 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Collman, Mitchell Scott, MD

NPI: 1962454884 License: G44059 Gender: Male Race: White Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino McDowell, Christina Anne, MD 🕏

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1316153737 License: A130983 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Providence Redwood Memorial

Hospital

Providence St Joseph Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mehta, Sahil, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine
NPI: 1043426265
License: A116700
Gender: Male
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Philips, David Andrew, MD (\$\foatspirant{\sigma}\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1629040480 License: A116515 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rohilla, Arif M.K, MD** NPI: 1821086182

License: C149413 Gender: Male

Urdu

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28078 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste A Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt &, P,EB,IB,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 442-1182 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1635 Tue - Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Arik, Tali, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1295755734 License: G66627 Gender: Male Turkish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Azizi, Fraidon Frey, MD**

NPI: 1841368461 License: G82340 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Botzler, Tin Christopher, MD (\$)

NPI: 1831491695 License: A112613 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Collman, Mitchell Scott, MD

NPI: 1962454884 License: G44059 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Maur, Pamela, MD NPI: 1427343532 License: A168307 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDowell, Christina Anne, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1316153737 License: A130983 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Providence Redwood Memorial

Hospital

Providence St Joseph Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Mehboob, Salman, MD**

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1497841795 License: A119955 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mehta, Sahil, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine
NPI: 1043426265
License: A116700
Gender: Male
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 134 of 397

Philips, David Andrew, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease◆ Interventional Cardiology

NPI: 1629040480 License: A116515 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rajasingh, Moses Christadoss, MD

(\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1801808266 License: A45000 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rohilla, Arif M.K, MD** NPI: 1821086182 License: C149413

Gender: Male

Urdu

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State

Sangera, Rajveer Singh, DO (\$\square\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1003256546 License: 18301 Gender: Male Race: Unknown

Wessman, Dylan Erik, MD

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1851362933 License: A108828 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Cress, Danielle Marie, FNP

NPI: 1164053989 License: 95021425 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Medical

Equipment Access

Redding Heart

PHC#: 29124 NPI: 1265574826

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2632 Edith Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-0404 Primary Fax: (530) 247-0472 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Okonski, Gisela Christine, MD 💲

NPI: 1518926559 License: A46125 Gender: Female German, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Rancheria Center for Advanced Care

PHC#: 99441 NPI: 1780423244

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-6805 Primary Fax: (530) 262-6592 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Khan, Mohamed Hussein, MD 🕏

NPI: 1649230988 License: A49275 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1235205931 License: 16614 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 82760 NPI: 1992012306

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2526 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2778 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Page 135 of 397

Wolk, Peter J, MD (\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1679561286 License: G34455 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Russ, Thomas, MD

PHC#: 28633 NPI: 1306869185

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 302 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 241-7300 Primary Fax: (530) 241-9783 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Russ, Thomas, MD 💲

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1306869185 License: A34080 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Heart and Vascular Medical Associates

PHC#: 7592 NPI: 1093767063

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 500 University Ave Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento **5**, **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (916) 830-2000 Primary Fax: (916) 830-2001 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bach, Philip Morris, MD (\$)

♦ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1376594267 License: G44566 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Clark, Richard Andrew, MD (\$\foats)

NPI: 1073718052 License: A145772 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Eaton, Mark Henry, MD (\$)

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1952353575 License: G73724 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fugit, Michael David, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1518917244 License: G76415 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Michaelis, Kyle Jerry, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1861486425 License: A93950 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nasir, Javed Mark, MD (\$

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

NPI: 1295942381 License: A135842 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Providence Queen of the Valley

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sharp, Alec Jo Willis, DO ◆ Cardiovascular Disease

♦ Internal Medicine

NPI: 1679830590 License: 20A20043 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Shin, Satoshi Ryan, DO

NPI: 1225579923 License: 20A22295 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD



♦ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1285671222 License: G44184 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pressoir, Kathleen, DO 💲

NPI: 1710373162 License: 17420 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

The Cardiovascular Center

PHC#: 22040 NPI: 1144262593

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2425 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &, P,EB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 241-1144 Primary Fax: (530) 241-1142

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Khan, Mohamed Hussein, MD (\$)

NPI: 1649230988 License: A49275 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Mufti, Omar Idris, MD (\$\frac{1}{2}\)

NPI: 1235228263 License: A135620 Gender: Male Hindi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ludlow, Catherine Ann, FNP-BC

NPI: 1518007137 License: 15405 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Martin, Allyson Klay, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1528272069 License: 17322 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tioran, Teresa, DO

PHC#: 28332 NPI: 1083736045

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

2701 Old Eureka Way Ste 1F

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-4250 Primary Fax: (530) 241-4260 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tioran, Teresa A, DO 💲

NPI: 1265420806 License: 20A7113 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Trinity Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 27964 NPI: 1356422307

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-4186 Primary Fax: (530) 623-4397 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 137 of 397

Fletscher, Walter Lyle, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1407879901 License: G48644 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Trinity Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Trinity Health Center

PHC#: 42097 NPI: 1386164580

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 81 Arbuckle Ct Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-0021 Primary Fax: (530) 623-0025 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Khan, Mohamed Hussein, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1649230988 License: A49275 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center

Race: Decline to State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1235205931 License: 16614 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 400lbs

Chiropractic

Active Care Chiropractic, Fogg Professional Corporation

PHC#: 40319 NPI: 1356707772

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1775 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8080 Primary Fax: (707) 397-1072 Mon, Wed 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Tue. Thu. Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brine, Marco, DC

NPI: 1326819434 License: 36822 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Diller, Antonia Forsyth, DC

NPI: 1790382828 License: 34926 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fogg, Andrew William, DC (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1699761684 License: 26719 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wendel, Trevor Guida, DC

NPI: 1215439195 License: 34107 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bellinger Chiropractic

PHC#: 81381 NPI: 1508968025

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 822 G St Ste 11 Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 308-2992 Primary Fax: (707) 800-6640 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bellinger, Brian K, DC (\$)

NPI: 1508968025 License: 27012 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Churn Creek Chiropractic

PHC#: 29700 NPI: 1326127747

Available By Referral Only

Page 138 of 397

No Age Limitations 1725 E Cypress Ave Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-4991 Primary Fax: (530) 221-5162 Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Hutchings, Donovan Kyle, DC (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1326127747 License: 29446 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Tracy D., DC

PHC#: 29194 NPI: 1932113982

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 785 E Washington Blvd Ste 5 Crescent City, CA 95531 Del Norte

bei Noite

Primary Phone: (707) 464-2921 Primary Fax: (707) 464-2131 Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Cole, Tracy David, DC (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1932113982 License: 20865 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Pine Street Clinic

PHC#: 31687 NPI: 1942632534

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 408 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 926-7196 Primary Fax: (530) 926-1026 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Paris, David Joseph, DC

NPI: 1255329140 License: 28016 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 999lbs

Enterprise Family Health & Dental Center

PHC#: 67777 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1201 Industrial St Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 229-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Peck, John W, DC

NPI: 1720066954 License: 28417 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to

550lbs

Hill Country Community Clinic

PHC#: 102563 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1024 Mistletoe Ln Ste B Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 337-5751 Primary Fax: (530) 232-9602 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Smith, Robert Joseph, DC (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1396937967 License: 27534 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hill Country Community Clinic

PHC#: 27936 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 29632 E Highway 299 Round Mountain, CA 96084

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 337-6243 Primary Fax: (530) 337-6655 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Smith, Robert Joseph, DC (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1396937967 License: 27534 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 750lbs

Hill Country Health and Wellness Center

PHC#: 47754 NPI: 1407914260

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1401 Gold St Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic Primary Phone: (530) 319-7066

Primary Fax: (530) 319-7061 Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Smith, Robert Joseph, DC (\$\forall)

NPI: 1396937967 License: 27534 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 600lbs

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

John Buechner DC Strength and Spine Chiropractic

PHC#: 69501 NPI: 1588790893

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 310 3rd St Ste A Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 616-6140 Primary Fax: (707) 387-9750 Mon, Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Buechner, John Phillip, DC (\$)

NPI: 1588790893 License: 29039 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 54261 NPI: 1235206087

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 930 S Fortuna Blvd Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

i iuiii

Primary Phone: (707) 353-2162 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Thu 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Fogg, Andrew William, DC (\$\frac{1}{3}\)

NPI: 1699761684 License: 26719 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wendel, Trevor Guida, DC

NPI: 1215439195 License: 34107 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Robert L. Greve, DC

PHC#: 64247 NPI: 1851458194

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 664 Azalea Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-0381

Tue 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Thu 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Greve, Robert L, DC

NPI: 1851458194 License: 23825 Gender: Male Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41737 NPI: 1427715515

Accepting Existing Patients

No Age Limitations 2200 Del Paso Blvd Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 140 of 397

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 48626 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3030 Explorer Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 53092 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

No Age Limitations 3301 Fong Ranch Rd Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41736 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5524 Assembly Ct Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 107400 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7215 55th St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 80327 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 965 El Camino Ave Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 141 of 397

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Scales that weigh up to lbs

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-McCloud

McCloud Healthcare Clinic, Inc.

PHC#: 22294 NPI: 1164428488

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 116 W Minnesota Ave McCloud, CA 96057

Siskiyou &, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 964-2389 Primary Fax: (530) 964-3141

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Cooper, Alan David, DC 💲

NPI: 1396885661 License: 12640 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

350lbs

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-Mt. Shasta

PHC#: 61477 NPI: 1033675582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 824 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou **5**, **P,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 926-4528 Primary Fax: (530) 926-5070 Mon, Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cooper, Alan David, DC 💲

NPI: 1396885661 License: 12640 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Crume, Brian Dale, DC (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1083606578 License: 18074 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Shasta Lake Chiropractic

PHC#: 14838 NPI: 1235152364

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 4221 Shasta Dam Blvd Shasta Lake, CA 96019 Shasta

ġ.

Primary Phone: (530) 275-1585 Primary Fax: (530) 275-8662 Tue - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Kobe, Kay Ellen, DC 💲

NPI: 1568496743 License: 17457 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Lake Family Health

PHC#: 27935 NPI: 1013932797

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 4215 Front St

Shasta Lake, CA 96019

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 276-9168 Primary Fax: (530) 245-9985 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 142 of 397

Kobe, Kay Ellen, DC (\$

NPI: 1568496743 License: 17457 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown James, Lee Steven, DC

NPI: 1487755997 License: 20236 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lollar, Lester Lance, FNP

NPI: 1154407468 License: 95019081 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shingletown Medical Center

PHC#: 27946NPI: 1750387072

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31292 Alpine Meadows Rd

Shingletown, CA 96088

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 474-3390 Primary Fax: (530) 474-4899 Mon. Wed - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Tue 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Leach, Joshua Paul, DC (\$)

NPI: 1104265131 License: 32388 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Stallant Health & Wellness

PHC#: 67316 NPI: 1366082463

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 515 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 460-1802 Primary Fax: (833) 916-2036

Spanish

Mon - Thu, Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Cole, Tracy David, DC (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1932113982 License: 20865 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tehama County Health Services Agency

PHC#: 12570 NPI: 1043427388

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1850 Walnut St Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 527-0350 Primary Fax: (530) 529-3881 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Carbonell, Antonio, DC

NPI: 1003967530 License: 21259 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

400lbs

WellSpace Health Arden-Arden Arcade Community Health Center + Immediate Care

PHC#: 83174 NPI: 1548789050

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2433 Marconi Ave Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5276 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Robert, DC

NPI: 1861575052 License: 26552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

WellSpace Health Del Paso Heights Community Health Center

PHC#: 84173 NPI: 1811455819

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3441 Marysville Blvd Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 436-5502 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sosine, John Steven, DC

NPI: 1932179900 License: 12284 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables. Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

WellSpace Health South Valley Community Health Center

PHC#: 34505 NPI: 1427823459

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

8233 E Stockton Blvd Ste D Sacramento, CA 95828

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 682-2475 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Her, Po Chua, DC

NPI: 1679587711 License: 28085 Gender: Male Hmong Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

Community Based Adult Services CBAS

Adult Day Health Care of Mad River

PHC#: 28377 NPI: 1225259922 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

b

Primary Phone: (707) 822-4866 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8059 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Altamedix Corporation

PHC#: 11742

NPI: 1306051032

4234 N Freeway Blvd Ste 500 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 648-3999 Primary Fax: (866) 230-1190

Russian, Ukrainian

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dignity Health Connected Living

PHC#: 30948 NPI: 1508076944 200 Mercy Oaks Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-6034 Primary Fax: (530) 226-3095 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fortuna Adult Day Health Care

PHC#: 67666 NPI: 1750503348

1901 California St Bldg A

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9747 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3498 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Fortuna Adult Day Health Care

PHC#: 67666

NPI: 1750503348 3200 Newburg Rd Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9747 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3498

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

HSRC Adult Day Health and Alzheimer's Services

PHC#: 26867

NPI: 1164644746

1901 California St Bldg A

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

么

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9747 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3498 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Kingdom Living ADHC

PHC#: 60861

NPI: 1932645645 620 Bercut Dr

Sacramento, CA 95811

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 444-7700 Primary Fax: (916) 444-7794 Hmong, Punjabi, Russian, Spanish,

Tagalog, Thai, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Love Joy Adult Healthcare

PHC#: 104229

NPI: 1588229512 10293 Rockingham Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 661-6194 Primary Fax: (916) 431-7281 Chinese, Hmong, Korean, Spanish,

Tagalog, Vietnamese

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Comprehensive Perinatal Services Program CPSP

Camellia Women's Health

PHC#: 3440 NPI: 1073578134

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 5821 Jameson Ct Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

b

Primary Phone: (916) 486-0411 Primary Fax: (916) 486-0946 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Atluri, Mokshasree, DO (\$)

NPI: 1366947772 License: 20A20128 Gender: Female

Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dawson, Lindsey Marie, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1326015975 License: A93310 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kamras, Marvin H, MD ♦

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1457316184 License: G29268 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

LaValley Willsey, Eve Angeline, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1417269747 License: A123871 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nguyen, Maiuyen Thi, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1952622052 License: A126878 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Pham, Xuan Thi, MD** \$\\$

NPI: 1649621335 License: A170010 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yang, Sophia, MD \$ NPI: 1932604717 License: A164737 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Honda, Linda Marie, FNP

NPI: 1598720732 License: 12132 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Scott, Kelly Aline, NP

NPI: 1730157454 License: 5451 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Hearing

Impaired Accommodations

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Open Door Gynecology Services

Open Door Community Health

Centers PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203 www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hackett, Emma, MD (\$)

NPI: 1942542816 License: A143573 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Alfano, Amy Alexandra, CNM (\$)

NPI: 1588159776 License: 235975 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brenta, Marcia Jane, NP 💲

NPI: 1710355607 License: 4622 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Siverly, Lauren Gabrielle, CNM

NPI: 1528638970 License: 236200 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 11868 NPI: 1215095575 3670 Delta Fair Blvd Antioch, CA 94509 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 754-4550 Primary Fax: (925) 754-5931 Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue - Sat 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Cien, Gisselle Elizabeth, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1124586755 License: 95011197 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Peek, Whitney Erin, FNP

NPI: 1235994112 License: 95029058 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Antinique Tyshanee,

FNP-C

NPI: 1215765995 License: 95025241 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 8265

NPI: 1982763090 2185 Pacheco St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 887-5233 Primary Fax: (925) 676-2650 Mon, Thu 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Heller, Bruce Gordon, MD

NPI: 1932194123 License: A84653 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Matulich, Melissa Carol, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Family Planning

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1841568664 License: A148656 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown McNeil, Sarah Ellen, MD

NPI: 1255641130 License: A114180 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Memmel, Lisa Marie, MD

NPI: 1386842300 License: A105720 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schwarzman, Megan Rebecca, MD

NPI: 1285758003 License: A78179 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Altamura, Heather Megan, FNP

NPI: 1801518840 License: 95021380 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ball, Sarah Michelle, NP

NPI: 1861117863 License: 95023310 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Delgado, Jessica M, NP**

NPI: 1881355709 License: 95019353 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Dudziak, Teal Ann, FNP**

NPI: 1205446424 License: 95013743 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Estoque, Ligaya Alyssa, PA-C

NPI: 1427650852 License: 59211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Go, Kaite Jayag, FNP-C

NPI: 1033676549 License: 95008372 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Harper, Eliza Claire, CNM

NPI: 1750769352 License: 236225 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hathaway, Alison Suzanne, ANP

NPI: 1265770838 License: 22594 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoelter, Danielle Elizabeth, CNM

NPI: 1780848648 License: 235672 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jongewaard, Lisa Ruth, NP

NPI: 1316013618 License: 11891 Gender: Female Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Neal, Molly Marisa Ashkenas, FNP

NPI: 1386049450 License: 95011996 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nguyen, Debbie Vy Khanh, FNP

NPI: 1568164366 License: 95022107 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pers, Susan Solar, PA-C

NPI: 1245855527 License: 58166 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pucci, Nicoya Noel, CNM

NPI: 1841916145 License: 95027386 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Richardson, Sachi Anyla, AGACNP

NPI: 1376224857 License: 95025917 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP

NPI: 1871148064 License: 95012334 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redwood Community Health

Center

PHC#: 34371 NPI: 1417474966

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2350 Buhne St Ste A Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt ₺, **P,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 443-4593 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7116 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kummerling, Marissa Louise, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1467897942 License: A149373 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McGraw, Sarah Nicole, MD

NPI: 1922504307 License: A182731 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stampe, Simon Oliver, MD

NPI: 1407219546 License: A173060 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mad River Community Hospital Providence St Joseph Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Vu, Tara Arness, MD
NPI: 1588821847
License: A105944
Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weiser, Casey Elizabeth, MD

NPI: 1730742586 License: A180259 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Wilcox, Melissa Joy, MD**

NPI: 1245686419 License: A151436 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adair, Rachael Nicole, CNM 💲

NPI: 1104229483 License: 235732 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Alfano, Amy Alexandra, CNM 💲

NPI: 1588159776 License: 235975 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers.

Redwood Womens Center

PHC#: 22413 NPI: 1871768200

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3309 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

ப்பிற்பி த், IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 725-6108 Primary Fax: (707) 725-6109 www.redwoodwomenscenter.com Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD 💲

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM

NPI: 1841964293 License: 236401 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Moore, Sara Marie, CNM

NPI: 1114601242

License: 236333 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 46334 NPI: 1235206087

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560

Humboldt **5**, **P,EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Eldridge, Carolyn Jean, LM (\$)

NPI: 1245388974 License: 23 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

The Women's Babies' & Children's Center

PHC#: 61564 NPI: 1891710638

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1000 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 225-7480 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7293 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Knopp, Kathleen Margaret, MD

NPI: 1386670040 License: G161148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perry, Thomas James, MD (\$)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1073533311 License: A32506 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP 💲

NPI: 1558615369 License: 21795 Gender: Female

Mien

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 300lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Dermatology

Berman Skin Institute Medical Group, Inc.

PHC#: 101456 NPI: 1528175528

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1792 Tribute Rd Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 678-7270 Primary Fax: (916) 514-1799 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Park, Lily, DO

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1124333455 License: 20A12765 Gender: Female

Korean

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

CK Derm

PHC#: 28269 NPI: 1275561151

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 525 2nd St Ste 203 Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **弘**, **E**,**T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 444-1331 Primary Fax: (707) 444-1369 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kraffert, Craig Anthony, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1053300632 License: G72464 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Battles, Mandi L, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1538398870 License: 20367 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

CK Derm

PHC#: 28269 NPI: 1275561151

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2107 Airpark Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta 5, P,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 241-1111 Primary Fax: (530) 241-1483 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kraffert, Craig Anthony, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1053300632 License: G72464 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adelman, Whitney Marie, FNP

NPI: 1710420898 License: 95015729 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1235205931 License: 16614 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reber, Brian Arthur, PA-C

NPI: 1952338907 License: 13537 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Carlton, Bruce R., MD

PHC#: 10744 NPI: 1992978399

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2101 Vale Rd Ste 301 San Pablo, CA 94806 Contra Costa

d d

Ą

Primary Phone: (510) 232-4552 Primary Fax: (510) 234-6725 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Carlton, Bruce Ronald, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology

◆ Dermatopathology NPI: 1093802589 License: G22448 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Solano

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Direct Dermatology

PHC#: 26509

NPI: 1417263922

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (510) 241-2884 Primary Fax: (800) 572-0683 Mon - Sat 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Berk, David Reuben, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology

♦ Pediatric Dermatology

NPI: 1205045192 License: A103865 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Craft, Noah Ames, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1750351193 License: A76802 Gender: Male Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

David, Consuelo Veronica, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1689963340 License: A122615 Gender: Female

Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hamidi, Reyhaneh, MD (\$\foatsigma\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1144470162 License: A111135 Gender: Female Farsi, Italian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kafi, Reza, MD ❖

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1891737201 License: A84048 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kheterpal, Meenal Kapoor, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1700013174 License: C192615 Gender: Female

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reyes, Melissa Anne, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Dermatology

◆ Pediatric Dermatology

◆ Public Health & General Preventive

Medicine Physician

NPI: 1558561498 License: A100703 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rios, Eon Joseph, MD**

◆ Dermatology
NPI: 1942526389
License: A117533
Gender: Male
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wang, Chen, MD ❖

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1801280359 License: A143851 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Lucile Packard

Children's Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weiss, Stefan Craig, MD 🕏

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1578641387 License: A80115 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, David Jun Sing, MD (\$\forall)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1316972201 License: A84286 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Lucile Packard

Children's Hospital CCS Provider Race: Asian Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, Reynold Clark, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1962581694 License: G51891 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2182 East St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kamath, Nandan Vasudev, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1922105634 License: A87880 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Loo, Aiko, FNP

NPI: 1023318730 License: 19651 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lassen Medical Clinic-Red Bluff

PHC#: 39299 NPI: 1407399678

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2450 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **も, P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 527-0414 Primary Fax: (530) 528-4423 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Walgamuth, Melissa Reene, PA-C

(3)

NPI: 1306281217 License: 22921 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 300lbs

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Reece, Ronald Earl, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1144288523 License: G45548 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

North Pacific Dermatology

PHC#: 35909 NPI: 1548489602

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1575 S Railroad Ave Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte **5**, **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-8335 Primary Fax: (707) 464-8339 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Arnold, Justin David, MD

NPI: 1053650341 License: A176420 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Kinsley, Kelly Andrew, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1013091958 License: G77600 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vos, Jesse W, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1396994745 License: 19884 Gender: Male Danish

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

North Pacific Dermatology

PHC#: 28632 NPI: 1548489602

Not Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1730 Main St Ste B Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 726-1016 Primary Fax: (707) 726-1017 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Arnold, Justin David, MD

NPI: 1053650341 License: A176420 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Kinsley, Kelly Andrew, MD (\$)

NPI: 1013091958 License: G77600 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Del Biaggio, Katrina Rae, PA-C 💲

NPI: 1295301844 License: 59608 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lorenzo, Lorissa Jeanne, PA-C 💲

NPI: 1053970327 License: 56831 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Parker, Edward Henry, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1235370156 License: 13679 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

North Pacific Dermatology

PHC#: 28632 NPI: 1548489602

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3103 Concorde Dr McKinleyville, CA 95519

Humboldt ₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 822-3376 Primary Fax: (707) 822-5053 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Arnold, Justin David, MD

NPI: 1053650341 License: A176420 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Kinsley, Kelly Andrew, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1013091958 License: G77600 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Del Biaggio, Katrina Rae, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1295301844 License: 59608 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lorenzo, Lorissa Jeanne, PA-C 🥞

NPI: 1053970327 License: 56831 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Parker, Edward Henry, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1235370156 License: 13679 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pacific Skin Institute

PHC#: 68854 NPI: 1184027104

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

9291 Laguna Springs Dr Ste 120

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 925-7020 Primary Fax: (916) 925-3680 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Chambers, Cynthia Joy, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1518278357 License: A122534 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keller, Lauren Page, DO (\$\forall\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1477818938 License: 20A13001 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ornelas, Jennifer, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1013332451 License: A152376 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sivamani, Raja Kameswaran, MD

(\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1811197478 License: A113365 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Tavernetti, Jennifer Renee, MD

♦ Dermatology NPI: 1538549373 License: A144905 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yen, An, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1750488649 License: A56462 Gender: Male Chinese, Mandarin CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Arif, Nida, PA-C NPI: 1952867079 License: 62181

Gender: Female

Race: Unknown

Urdu

Ethnicity: Unknown Chan, Jacinda, PA NPI: 1588265854 License: 60495 Gender: Female Cantonese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lord, Kory Lynn Milar, PA-C

NPI: 1588303424 License: 61167 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rosselli, Jordanna Dominique,

PA-C

NPI: 1093476111 License: 60816 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shamsian, Dalia Miriam, PA-C

NPI: 1790244846 License: 56488 Gender: Female Farsi, Persion Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pacific Skin Institute

PHC#: 68854 NPI: 1184027104

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 550 Plaza Dr Ste 120 Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 925-7020 Primary Fax: (916) 925-3680 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Chambers, Cynthia Joy, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1518278357 License: A122534 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keller, Lauren Page, DO (\$\forall)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1477818938 License: 20A13001 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ornelas, Jennifer, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1013332451 License: A152376 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sivamani, Raja Kameswaran, MD

•

♦ Dermatology NPI: 1811197478 License: A113365 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Yen, An, MD ⑤

Dermatology
NPI: 1750488649
License: A56462
Gender: Male
Chinese, Mandarin
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Arif, Nida, PA-C NPI: 1952867079

License: 62181 Gender: Female

Urdu

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kaovorakarn, Evelyn Amber, PA-C

NPI: 1740756493 License: 57300 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Karaputa, Olga A, FNP-C

NPI: 1265215156 License: 95015424 Gender: Female Russian, Ukrainian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lee, Ellen Kyungchae, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1962046714 License: 57191 Gender: Female

Korean

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lord, Kory Lynn Milar, PA-C

NPI: 1588303424 License: 61167 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

NPI: 1356996110

Mayer, Sarah Diane, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

License: 57467
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Puri, Parul, FNP
NPI: 1457902017
License: 95010991
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown

Rosselli, Jordanna Dominique,

PA-C

NPI: 1093476111 License: 60816 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Pacific Skin Institute

PHC#: 46670 NPI: 1184027104

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1495 River Park Dr Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 925-7020 Primary Fax: (916) 925-3680 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Chambers, Cynthia Joy, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1518278357 License: A122534 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dhandha, Maulik Manharlal, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1972946366 License: A175293 Gender: Male Gujarati, Hindi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keller, Lauren Page, DO 💲

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1477818938 License: 20A13001 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ornelas, Jennifer, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1013332451 License: A152376 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sivamani, Raja Kameswaran, MD

(3)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1811197478 License: A113365 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Tavernetti, Jennifer Renee, MD

◆ Dermatology
NPI: 1538549373
License: A144905
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Yen, An, MD ⑤
◆ Dermatology
NPI: 1750488649
License: A56462
Gender: Male
Chinese, Mandarin
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Arif, Nida, PA-C

NPI: 1952867079 License: 62181 Gender: Female

Urdu

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kaovorakarn, Evelyn Amber, PA-C

NPI: 1740756493 License: 57300 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Karanuta, Olga A, EN

Karaputa, Olga A, FNP-C

NPI: 1265215156 License: 95015424 Gender: Female Russian, Ukrainian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mayer, Sarah Diane, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356996110 License: 57467 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Puri, Parul, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1457902017 License: 95010991 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rosselli, Jordanna Dominique,

PA-C

NPI: 1093476111 License: 60816 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C

NPI: 1760189336 License: 63497 Gender: Female

Hmong

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 68904 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2460 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 441-1911 Primary Fax: (707) 441-4843 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Dana, Farshad, MD (\$)

NPI: 1790855955 License: A84390 Gender: Male

Farsi, Italian, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 65499 NPI: 1992012306

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 706 Peach St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2827 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hodari, Kafele Taghafali, MD 💲

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1952527319 License: A104470 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McClough, Daniel Joseph, PA-C (\$\forall \)

NPI: 1023220167 License: 13458 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 82760 NPI: 1992012306

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2526 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 156 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2778 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Mustafa, Syed Khalid, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1972750123 License: A53718 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Frisius, Ann Elaine, FNP (\$\\$)

NPI: 1164197422 License: 95017918 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 43949 NPI: 1679988950

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2540 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2778 Primary Fax: (530) 690-2229 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1235205931 License: 16614 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41737 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Del Paso Blvd Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 48626 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3030 Explorer Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 53092 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3301 Fong Ranch Rd Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41736 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5524 Assembly Ct Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 157 of 397

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 107400 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7215 55th St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 80327 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 965 El Camino Ave Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1821037581 License: A32823 Gender: Female

Thai

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Stratte, Elizabeth Gardner, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1568538254 License: G65733 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chacon, Anna Haydee, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1073950689 License: A144337 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Qaseem, Yasmin, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1396107314 License: A150764 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yoon, Jessica Sonita, MD 💲

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1831352418 License: C156843 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Dialysis Centers

American River Dialysis

PHC#: 79312 NPI: 1063010734 5238 Manzanita Ave Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento **P,EB,IB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Basic Primary Phone: (279) 972-9781 Primary Fax: (279) 972-9815 Mon, Wed 4:45AM - 6:30 PM

Fri 4:45PM - 6:30 PM

Fresenius Medical Care of Eureka

PHC#: 23220 NPI: 1407968308 2765 Timber Ridge Ln Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 445-2033 Primary Fax: (707) 445-8026 Mon - Sat 5:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Manzanita Dialysis Center

PHC#: 6373 NPI: 1134182561

4005 Manzanita Ave Ste 17 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 483-3241 Primary Fax: (916) 483-6347 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Red Bluff Dialysis Center

PHC#: 25284 NPI: 1932127800

2455 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 527-0052 Primary Fax: (530) 527-0059 Mon, Wed, Fri 4:45AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Thu, Sat 5:45AM - 6:00 PM

Redding Dialysis Center

Total Renal Care, Inc.

PHC#: 14278 NPI: 1740243831 1876 Park Marina Dr Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

ė,

Primary Phone: (530) 246-7474 Primary Fax: (530) 246-0179 Mon - Sat 5:30 AM - 7:00 PM

Sanderling Dialysis of Crescent City

PHC#: 66969 NPI: 1376074559

780 E Washington Blvd Bldg B Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (615) 988-7881 Primary Fax: (855) 631-0206

Spanish

Mon, Wed, Fri 5:00 AM - 7:30 PM

Doula Services

Alexandra Lape Midwife & Doula

PHC#: 83030 NPI: 1760809941

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 599-6589 Tue, Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu - Sun By Appointment only

Lape, Alexandra Anita, LM

NPI: 1760809941 License: 712 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Amber Reynolds Village Love Doula

PHC#: 99914 NPI: 1619747011

Services Provided in the Home

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 524-6699 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Reynolds, Amber Lynn, Doula

NPI: 1619747011 License: 40494 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Birth Bug

PHC#: 102033NPI: 1508617119

Services Provided in the Home

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (916) 412-7746 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Clausen-Tufi, Tatiana, Doula

NPI: 1508617119 License: 078001 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Christina McCabe

PHC#: 98841

NPI: 1003685058

Services Provided in the Home

Shasta

Primary Phone: (707) 498-0146 Mon - Sat 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

McCabe, Christina, CD (\$)

NPI: 1003685058 License: 46038 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Decline to State

Doula Bailey Locatelli

PHC#: 98799 NPI: 1811696974

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (559) 474-1960 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Locatelli, Bailey R., Doula

NPI: 1811696974 License: 013933 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Doula Jules

PHC#: 82261 NPI: 1144977638

Services Provided in the Home

Mariposa

Primary Phone: (916) 542-2437 Tue - Sat 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Gutierrez, Julia Ralena, Doula 💲

NPI: 1144977638 License: 70299 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Doula Services by Blair Ray

PHC#: 99918 NPI: 1598530693

Services Provided in the Home

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 262-8584

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Ray, Blair D, Doula 💲

NPI: 1598530693 License: 46247 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Doula Sisters, LLC

PHC#: 104243 NPI: 1336907625 2150 Western Ave Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 849-7996 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Doulas Partner

PHC#: 107376 NPI: 1770302135 5240 Twyla Rd Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (707) 498-0146 Primary Fax: (530) 203-0734

www.wesupportyou@doulaspartner.c

om

Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

McCabe, Christina, CD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1003685058 License: 46038 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Decline to State

Reinhardt, Samantha, Doula (\$)

NPI: 1730870650 License: 1730870650 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 160 of 397

Emerald Earth Birthwork

PHC#: 100276 NPI: 1922879675

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 407-8164

Hanson, Rachel Jean, Doula

NPI: 1922879675 License: 608264 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Growing Seeds Inc.

PHC#: 83413

NPI: 1356035232

Services Provided in the Home

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 699-0929 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Curtis, Felicia L, Doula 🕏

NPI: 1356035232 License: 1113115 Gender: Female

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Haven-A Refuge for Pregnancy and Birth

PHC#: 107422 NPI: 1194395400 3400 Folsom Blvd Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 942-9367 Primary Fax: (916) 450-0800 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Jones, Heidi Ann, Doula

NPI: 1780761577 License: 1115025 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Heather Pimentel Modoc Doula

PHC#: 101196 NPI: 1386406445

Services Provided in the Home

Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 708-0470 Primary Fax: (530) 803-4911 Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Pimentel, Heather Leeann, Doula

NPI: 1386406445 License: 96783 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Loula Perinatal Health Services of California

PHC#: 106394 NPI: 1710747407

2261 Market St Ste 10561 San Francisco, CA 94114

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (516) 518-5063 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Arthur, Susan, Doula

NPI: 1912234436 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Carrasquillo, Paula C., CD

NPI: 1679265375 License: 15440 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Carroll, Revital, Doula NPI: 1326896879

License: 1326896879 Gender: Female

Hebrew

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chiaji, Kairis, Doula NPI: 1427647486 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown **Duprey, Amy, Doula**NPI: 1285498295

License: 02461

Gender: Female

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Frey, Kendall N, Doula

NPI: 1427875467 License: 02591 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Maddalone, Antoinette, Doula

Page 161 of 397

NPI: 1417720095 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Miller, Clara, Doula NPI: 1609657535 License: 1160911

Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mohammed, Larai, Doula

NPI: 1275380651 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perryman, Alexis, Doula

NPI: 1902678246 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pierce, Rashida A, Doula

NPI: 1962233924 License: 040338 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Roussel, Brittany R, Doula

NPI: 1629817143 License: 2566 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sharif, Hamdia, Doula

NPI: 1205515368 License: 1160911 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wilkin, Ashlee, Doula

NPI: 1972374072 License: 03605605 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mamaa Wildflower Doula Services

PHC#: 102072NPI: 1447092788

Services Provided in the Home

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (618) 967-4248 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Edmonds, Jadea, Doula

NPI: 1447092788 License: 24000804 Gender: Female

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Moonstone Midwives Birth Center

PHC#: 108458 NPI: 1376915314

4677 Valley East Blvd Ste 2

Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 633-3009 Primary Fax: (707) 633-4830 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Lape, Alexandra Anita, LM

NPI: 1760809941 License: 712 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Naked and Nourished

PHC#: 79870 NPI: 1366209074

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 601-8434 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Anderson, Macy J, Doula

NPI: 1366209074 License: 14426 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Nueva Vida Doula

PHC#: 81602 NPI: 1013619162

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 809-5859

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Torres, Sarah Ann, CD (\$)

NPI: 1013619162 License: STO03810 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nurtured Guidance

PHC#: 80885 NPI: 1821700519

Services Provided in the Home

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 459-8019 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Marriott, Chelsy R, CD

NPI: 1821700519 License: 32557 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Olena Duda Doula

PHC#: 108005 NPI: 1346092830

Services Provided in the Home

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 223-4453 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 162 of 397

Duda, Olena, Doula

NPI: 1346092830 License: 0K12282 Gender: Female Russian, Ukrainian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reinhardt, Samantha, Doula

PHC#: 82097 NPI: 1730870650

Services Provided in the Home

Shasta

Primary Phone: (707) 206-5178 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Reinhardt, Samantha, Doula 🕏

NPI: 1730870650 License: 1730870650 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tender PostPartum

PHC#: 102658 NPI: 1952148363

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (845) 323-2393 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wellington, Alison, Doula

NPI: 1952148363 License: 014606 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vrindavani Avila

PHC#: 102715 NPI: 1316717135

Services Provided in the Home

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 426-6253

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Avila, Vrindavani, Doula

NPI: 1316717135 License: 32024-00138 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wildfern Doula LLC

PHC#: 83350 NPI: 1386427797

Services Provided in the Home

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 832-9450 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Deaton, Havilah, Doula 🕏

NPI: 1932814860 License: 014189 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ysabel Uribe

PHC#: 103776 NPI: 1295552255

Services Provided in the Home

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (760) 214-7315 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Uribe, Ysabel, Doula

NPI: 1295552255 License: Y0018 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zines with Sol

PHC#: 102828 NPI: 1649022930

Services Provided in the Home

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 918-8711 Wed 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Montano, Brenda, Doula

NPI: 1649022930 License: 293 Gender: Female Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Durable Medical Equipment

180 Medical, Inc.

PHC#: 29203NPI: 1528204542
1283 Linda Vista Dr
San Marcos, CA 92078

San Diego

Primary Phone: (760) 752-1479 Primary Fax: (888) 718-0633 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

3M Medical Solutions

PHC#: 12198 NPI: 1366439358

3951 Performance Dr Ste H Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

ġ,

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 163 of 397

Primary Phone: (800) 275-4524 Primary Fax: (888) 245-2295 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Aabica Medical Inc

PHC#: 20730 NPI: 1114367174 3354 Mather Field Rd Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 585-0150 Primary Fax: (916) 857-0816 Armenian, Russian, Ukrainian Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Able Net, Inc

PHC#: 54080

NPI: 1467661330

3111 Camino Del Rio N # 423

San Diego, CA 92108

San Diego

Primary Phone: (651) 294-2200 Primary Fax: (651) 294-1002

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

ActivStyle

PHC#: 20656

NPI: 1396786356

4656 E Dakota Ave Ste 104

Fresno, CA 93726

Fresno

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (559) 440-6808 Primary Fax: (559) 456-1848 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Active Life Medical

PHC#: 27125 NPI: 1023271822 3030 Arden Way Sacramento, CA 95825

ġ

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (209) 943-2118 Primary Fax: (209) 939-1212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Advanced Diabetes Supply

PHC#: 15727 NPI: 1245259282

2544 Campbell PI Ste 150

Carlsbad, CA 92009

San Diego

Primary Phone: (866) 422-4866 Primary Fax: (877) 869-2027 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Advanced Home Medical

PHC#: 32773

NPI: 1275587685 312 Paseo Tesoro Walnut, CA 91789 Los Angeles

ġ

Primary Phone: (909) 444-2991 Primary Fax: (888) 518-7568 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

All Wheelchair and Medical Supply

PHC#: 67608 NPI: 1619003811 41917 Albrae St Fremont, CA 94538 Alameda Primary Phone: (510) 353-1999 Primary Fax: (510) 353-1991

Farsi

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Apria Healthcare

PHC#: 1152 NPI: 1952310310

2510 Dean Lesher Dr Ste D

Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 827-8800 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0799 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Apria Healthcare

PHC#: 25879

NPI: 1801806385 4001 Broadway Ste B Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 444-8022 Primary Fax: (707) 268-8159 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Apria Healthcare

PHC#: 25881 NPI: 1447369236

6680 Lockheed Dr Ste 100

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 221-0202 Primary Fax: (530) 226-6116 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Apria Healthcare

PHC#: 2063

NPI: 1689783284 1450 Expo Pkwy Ste D Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 921-1162 Primary Fax: (916) 614-9043 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

At Last Bra and Lingerie Boutique LLC

PHC#: 62623

NPI: 1245698984 1329 Howe Ave Ste 101 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 480-9501 Primary Fax: (916) 800-8271 Tue - Fri 9:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Bennett Medical Services

PHC#: 31036

NPI: 1023389293 1164 National Dr Ste 10 Sacramento, CA 95834 Sacramento Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 681-0111

Primary Fax: (916) 681-0100 Mon - Fri 9:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Biohorizon Medical

PHC#: 24020

NPI: 1083690127

3882 Del Amo Blvd Ste 604

Torrance, CA 90503

Los Angeles

ġ

Primary Phone: (310) 321-5830 Primary Fax: (310) 321-5427 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Broadway Medical Service and Supply, Inc.

PHC#: 12900

NPI: 1457402497 1034 Broadway Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 442-3719 Primary Fax: (707) 442-0237 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Byram Healthcare Centers, Inc.

PHC#: 27245

NPI: 1477807667 1340 Storm Pkwy Torrance, CA 90501 Los Angeles

么

Primary Phone: (877) 369-9093 Primary Fax: (866) 992-6331 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 7:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

California Home Medical Equipment

PHC#: 19484

NPI: 1063487304

289 Foster City Blvd Ste A Foster City, CA 94404

San Mateo

Ġ

Primary Phone: (800) 906-0626 Primary Fax: (650) 931-8928 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

City Wheelchairs, Inc.

PHC#: 26661

NPI: 1932381779

1485 Bay Shore Blvd Ste 412 San Francisco, CA 94124

San Francisco

Ġ

Primary Phone: (415) 508-1153 Primary Fax: (415) 508-1083 Mon - Fri 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Everything Medical Equipment,

Inc.

PHC#: 28405

NPI: 1336681881 2376 Athens Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-3633 Primary Fax: (530) 223-3636

Spanish

www.everythingmedicalonline.com Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sun By Appointment only

Fremont Uniform & Medical Supply

PHC#: 100267 NPI: 1700984218 644 Mowry Ave Fremont, CA 94536

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 791-5586 Primary Fax: (510) 791-0112 Mon - Fri 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Home Oxygen Company, LLC

PHC#: 19061 NPI: 1861193757 5039 Pentecost Dr Ste C Modesto, CA 95356 Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 523-0202 Primary Fax: (888) 499-0202

Spanish, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

InHealth Technologies

PHC#: 73685 NPI: 1891773917 1110 Mark Ave

Carpinteria, CA 93013

Santa Barbara

Primary Phone: (800) 477-5969 Primary Fax: (734) 354-5757

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

InfuSystem, Inc.

PHC#: 6847 NPI: 1790730596 3851 W Hamlin Rd Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Out of State

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (800) 962-9656 Primary Fax: (800) 455-4338 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

KCI USA, Inc.

PHC#: 12470 NPI: 1013904119 2400 Merced St

San Leandro, CA 94577

Alameda

Primary Phone: (800) 275-4524 Primary Fax: (888) 245-2295 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Kadence Healthcare, Inc.

PHC#: 80164 NPI: 1720753692

5816 E Shields Ave Ste 111

Fresno, CA 93727

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 550-3690 Primary Fax: (559) 468-0326 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Kadence Healthcare, Inc.

PHC#: 76530 NPI: 1063087674

4740 Northgate Blvd Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 458-4800 Primary Fax: (916) 672-9723 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Kadence Healthcare, Inc.

PHC#: 32607 NPI: 1568833259

29400 Kohoutek Way Ste 170

Union City, CA 94587

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 979-9262 Primary Fax: (510) 255-6055

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Kestra Medical Technology Services, Inc.

PHC#: 79048NPI: 1518506815

3933 Lake Washington Blvd NE Ste

200

Kirkland, WA 98033

Out of State

Primary Phone: (425) 279-8040 Primary Fax: (877) 371-2210 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kids Korner Medical Supply

PHC#: 2146 NPI: 1588760870 165 Lewis Rd Ste 10 San Jose, CA 95111

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 971-1034 Primary Fax: (888) 726-6777

Spanish

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Life On Wheels

PHC#: 62477

NPI: 1932608130 550 S G St Ste 29 Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 166 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 825-6515 Primary Fax: (707) 825-6915 Mon - Sun By Appointment only

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 10052 NPI: 1316989528 200 Mason Cir Ste A Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 288-8890 Primary Fax: (925) 468-0722 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 24024 NPI: 1851462840 3819 Walnut Dr Ste A Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 269-3000 Primary Fax: (707) 416-4146 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 21490 NPI: 1164507141 4824 Stratos Way Ste A Modesto, CA 95356 Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 522-4985 Primary Fax: (866) 598-5655 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 28012 NPI: 1346301256

4320 Mountain Lakes Blvd

Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-2080 Primary Fax: (530) 223-2521 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 4039

NPI: 1134167760 875 National Dr Ste 105 Sacramento, CA 95834 Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 928-9350 Primary Fax: (866) 618-4478 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 28015 NPI: 1154406387 1273 S Main St Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-0503 Primary Fax: (530) 841-0413 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Medequip, Inc

PHC#: 61265NPI: 1942394119
27 Brookline

Aliso Viejo, CA 92656

Orange

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 944-3422 Primary Fax: (800) 685-5678

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Medequip, Inc.

PHC#: 23777 NPI: 1942394119 1304 East St Ste 107 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (800) 944-3422 Primary Fax: (949) 425-1738

Spanish

Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Medicare Drop

PHC#: 74655 NPI: 1487239562 499 Salmar Ave Ste E Campbell, CA 95008

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (888) 408-2055 Primary Fax: (408) 608-3608 Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Mi-Med Supply Co. Inc.

PHC#: 30571 NPI: 1225076870 30 Fairbanks Ste 115 Irvine, CA 92618 Orange Primary Phone: (949) 716-3071 Primary Fax: (949) 716-3072

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Mi-Med Supply Co. Inc.

PHC#: 30570NPI: 1578678223
1390 Decision St Ste B
Vista, CA 92081

San Diego

Primary Phone: (760) 734-6648 Primary Fax: (760) 734-6637

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30 PM

My Best Homecare

PHC#: 21989

NPI: 1093873598 2526 Qume Dr Ste 19 San Jose, CA 95131 Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (800) 959-9503 Primary Fax: (888) 974-1812 Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 18797 NPI: 1376516922 1190 Dell Ave Ste L Campbell, CA 95008

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 920-0390 Primary Fax: (855) 778-5663 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 47730 NPI: 1538132444

4980 E University Ave Unit 114

Fresno, CA 93727

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 252-4396 Primary Fax: (559) 252-4507 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 6268

NPI: 1053384982 2462 Tripaldi Way Hayward, CA 94545 Alameda

Ġ

Primary Phone: (510) 856-4001 Primary Fax: (510) 856-0462 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 67259 NPI: 1447718994

825 Arnold Dr Ste 112 Martinez, CA 94553

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 313-5770 Primary Fax: (925) 313-5799 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 39545

NPI: 1215323266 1240 Redwood Blvd Redding, CA 96003 Shasta Primary Phone: (530) 243-1330 Primary Fax: (844) 846-4156 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 10554

NPI: 1225001894 1650 Tribute Rd

Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 383-8501 Primary Fax: (916) 383-8589 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

National Seating & Mobility, Inc.

PHC#: 10320

NPI: 1194799635 4515 S B St Stockton, CA 95206

San Joaquin

ġ

Primary Phone: (209) 954-9311 Primary Fax: (209) 954-9536 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

New West Medical

PHC#: 28379

NPI: 1285657163 2971 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 221-5864 Primary Fax: (530) 221-1474 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Noland Enterprises, Inc.

PHC#: 79170 NPI: 1912061383

1255 Liberty St Ste G Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-4099 Primary Fax: (888) 652-1018 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Noland Enterprises, Inc.

PHC#: 68783

NPI: 1013494228 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 103 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 319-3119 Primary Fax: (888) 623-4562 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

NorCal Respiratory, Inc

PHC#: 28935

NPI: 1912960386 3075 Crossroads Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-1200 Primary Fax: (530) 246-2023 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 24456

NPI: 1912949702

11075 Knott Ave Ste B & C

Cypress, CA 90630

Orange

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (562) 921-0258 Primary Fax: (562) 921-3730 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 25386

NPI: 1720221708

4010 N Chestnut Ave Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93726

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 431-2035 Primary Fax: (559) 431-2083 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 3189

NPI: 1568536860

4350 Raley Blvd Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 489-3651 Primary Fax: (916) 489-5949 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 2899

NPI: 1992879639 1430 Tully Rd Ste 401 San Jose, CA 95122

Santa Clara

Ġ

Primary Phone: (408) 522-1200 Primary Fax: (408) 736-0203 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 16877 NPI: 1467526707 446 Westridge Dr Watsonville, CA 95076 Santa Cruz

ġ

Primary Phone: (831) 724-5544 After Hours Phone: (800) 500-9150 Primary Fax: (831) 724-3334 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Orthofix Inc.

PHC#: 12540

NPI: 1235136060 3451 Plano Pkwy Lewisville, TX 75056

Out of State

Primary Phone: (800) 535-4492 Primary Fax: (877) 246-4605 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Owens Healthcare 11

PHC#: 28139

NPI: 1679636013 2950 Railroad Ave Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 241-7573 Primary Fax: (530) 387-2053

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Owens Healthcare 13

PHC#: 28140

NPI: 1740342807 2690 Main St

Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 169 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 252-4065 Primary Fax: (530) 387-2124

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Pacific Pulmonary Services

PHC#: 61363 NPI: 1952324360

340 W Fallbrook Ave Ste 109-110

Fresno, CA 93711

Fresno

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 214-0060 Primary Fax: (833) 406-4053 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Pacific Pulmonary Services

PHC#: 9385

NPI: 1720002330 4120 Bangs Ave Ste C Modesto, CA 95356 Stanislaus

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 214-0060 Primary Fax: (833) 406-4053

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Pacific Pulmonary Services

PHC#: 20894

NPI: 1942314224 20 S Linden Ave Ste 5B South San Francisco, CA 940

South San Francisco, CA 94080

San Mateo

В

Primary Phone: (866) 945-8489 Primary Fax: (650) 266-3419 Mon - Fri 9:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Pentec Health

PHC#: 71010 NPI: 1770528994

4 Creek Pkwy Ste A Upper Chichester, PA 19061

Out of State

Primary Phone: (800) 223-4376 Primary Fax: (610) 494-7328 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Premier Medical

PHC#: 11184 NPI: 1821163221 2800 Mitchell Rd Ste F Ceres, CA 95307

Primary Phone: (209) 537-2882 Primary Fax: (209) 537-0301

Spanish

Stanislaus

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Prentke Romich Company

PHC#: 8468

NPI: 1184602518 1022 Heyl Rd Wooster, OH 44691

Out of State

Primary Phone: (800) 262-1984 Primary Fax: (330) 202-5840 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Prism Medical Products, LLC

PHC#: 38231

NPI: 1548367063

4705 N Sonora Ave Ste 110

Fresno, CA 93722

Fresno

Ġ

Primary Phone: (888) 244-6421 Primary Fax: (800) 975-6321 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Pumping Essentials, LLC

PHC#: 30493

NPI: 1619217593

1660 School St Ste 105A

Moraga, CA 94556

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (866) 688-4203 Primary Fax: (888) 506-2520 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Qualmed Precision, Inc.

PHC#: 29200

NPI: 1043598634 1495 Victor Ave Ste C Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 222-4156 Primary Fax: (530) 222-4159 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Quantum Medical Supply, Inc.

PHC#: 21251

NPI: 1134173529

1818 S Australian Ave Ste 301 West Palm Beach, FL 33409

Out of State

Primary Phone: (561) 432-8200 Primary Fax: (912) 405-2012 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Reliable Medical Supply, LLC

PHC#: 26353

NPI: 1285772343 1274 Alma Ct San Jose, CA 95112

Santa Clara

Ġ

Primary Phone: (408) 279-3955 Primary Fax: (408) 516-9662 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Remedy Medical Supply Inc

PHC#: 102717 NPI: 1962722322

3717 E Thousand Oaks Blvd Ste 212

Westlake Village, CA 91362

Ventura

Primary Phone: (805) 456-4800 Primary Fax: (805) 435-0432

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

RespirTech

PHC#: 32606 NPI: 1962459537

5905 Nathan Ln N Ste 200

Plymouth, MN 55442

Out of State

Primary Phone: (800) 793-1261 Primary Fax: (800) 962-1611

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

SG Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 100271

NPI: 1174749972 15602 Mosher Ave Tustin, CA 92780

Orange

Primary Phone: (949) 474-2050

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Shield Healthcare Centers

PHC#: 1653

NPI: 1578677597

2950 Buskirk Ave Ste 180 Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Contra Costa

点

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (800) 675-8840 Primary Fax: (925) 256-1639 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Solara Medical Supplies, LLC

PHC#: 65546

NPI: 1356716534

2084 Otay Lakes Rd Ste 102

Chula Vista, CA 91913

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (888) 588-5597 Primary Fax: (619) 600-3271

Spanish

Mon - Fri 5:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Tandem Diabetes Care, Inc.

PHC#: 53052

NPI: 1619295516 12400 High Bluff Dr San Diego, CA 92130

San Diego

Primary Phone: (877) 801-6901 Primary Fax: (619) 810-2304 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Timberlake

PHC#: 2403

NPI: 1629183090 8322 Ferguson Ave Sacramento, CA 95828

Sacramento

В

Primary Phone: (800) 281-1764 Primary Fax: (888) 635-6301 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Timberlake II

PHC#: 25869 NPI: 1114247681

2953 Teagarden St San Leandro, CA 94577

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 895-4403 Primary Fax: (510) 895-4002 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tobii Dynavox LLC

PHC#: 15725

NPI: 1831263110

2100 Wharton St Ste 400 Pittsburgh, PA 15203

Out of State

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 344-1778 Primary Fax: (866) 336-2737 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

WeCare for AbetterU Medical Supply

PHC#: 102118

NPI: 1255927661 1190 Burnett Ave Ste A Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 462-5600 Russian, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Western Rehab Solutions

Page 171 of 397

PHC#: 1500

NPI: 1033178892 825 Arnold Dr Ste 112 Martinez, CA 94553 Contra Costa

Ġ

Primary Phone: (925) 313-5770 Primary Fax: (925) 313-5799 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Zoll Services LLC

PHC#: 19498 NPI: 1164535274 121 Gamma Dr Pittsburgh, PA 15238

Out of State

Skilled Medical Interpreter On Site:

Spanish

Primary Phone: (412) 968-3333 Primary Fax: (412) 567-9676

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Endocrinology

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 104 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-3570 Primary Fax: (530) 242-3572 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Peralta, Maylene Claire llas, MD 🕏

NPI: 1033183553 License: C159045 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Powell, Shirley Lucille, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1134222169 License: 16701 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 39261NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2656 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2882 Primary Fax: (530) 244-3703 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Jiva Health, Inc

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2182 East St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bhat, Anita, MD (\$)

NPI: 1902068562 License: A103188 Gender: Female Kannada, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

NorthBay Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Loo, Aiko, FNP

NPI: 1023318730 License: 19651 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc.

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552 5173 Lone Tree Way Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Redding Rancheria Center for Advanced Care

PHC#: 99441 NPI: 1780423244

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-6805 Primary Fax: (530) 262-6592 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 172 of 397

Punzalan, Raymundo Pena, MD

◆ Endocrinology, Diabetes &

Metabolism
NPI: 1194721373
License: A50049
Gender: Male
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

$\frac{1}{10}$, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Akman, Mitchell Stuart, MD (\$)

NPI: 1831266345 License: A54308 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sohrevardi, Mahtab, MD (\$)

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1578777033 License: C149677 Gender: Female

Farsi

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shingletown Medical Center

PHC#: 27946NPI: 1750387072

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

31292 Alpine Meadows Rd Shingletown, CA 96088

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 474-3390 Primary Fax: (530) 474-4899 Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Tue 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Robinson, Michael Franklin, MD

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1174634513 License: C40552 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alattar, May, MD (\$)

NPI: 1154523371 License: C179801 Gender: Female

Arabic

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Arambulo, Maria Flordeliz Uy, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1013169986 License: A112913 Gender: Female

Filipino

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Bhaduri, Aditi B, MD (\$)

NPI: 1114029329 License: C55649 Gender: Female

Bengali

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

De Leon, Mary Jeanne Soberano,

Page 173 of 397

MD 💲

NPI: 1184692006 License: C164320 Gender: Female

Filipino

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kohli, Amitpal, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1215151071 License: A94277 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Seigel, Stuart Charles, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1073763983 License: A147395 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Blecha, Tami Irene, FNP (\$

NPI: 1578156402 License: 95016661 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Heck, Heather Rae, PA-C (\$

NPI: 1407223944 License: 52772 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mattson, Jessica Kiersten, PA-C

NPI: 1669637807 License: 58311 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Shah, Sanket S, PA (\$)

NPI: 1255778353 License: 60707 Gender: Male Gujarati, Hindi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ulloa, Brianda Bridget, PA 🕏

NPI: 1770188468 License: 58807 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Uong, Anhdao Dinh, PA-C

NPI: 1619703311 License: 65515 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

WellSpace Health Oak Park Community Health Center

PHC#: 33802 NPI: 1427823459

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3415 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5595 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Malik, Risha Bera, MD

NPI: 1144758582 License: A158443 Gender: Female

Spanish Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 300lbs

Family Planning

Open Door Gynecology Services

Open Door Community Health

Centers PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203 www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 11868 NPI: 1215095575 3670 Delta Fair Blvd Antioch, CA 94509 Contra Costa Primary Phone: (925) 754-4550 Primary Fax: (925) 754-5931 Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue - Sat 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Cien, Gisselle Elizabeth, FNP (\$\\$)

NPI: 1124586755 License: 95011197 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Peek, Whitney Erin, FNP

NPI: 1235994112 License: 95029058 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Antinique Tyshanee,

FNP-C

NPI: 1215765995 License: 95025241 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 8265 NPI: 1982763090 2185 Pacheco St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 887-5233 Primary Fax: (925) 676-2650 Mon, Thu 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Heller, Bruce Gordon, MD

NPI: 1932194123 License: A84653 Gender: Male Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Matulich, Melissa Carol, MD 💲

♦ Family Planning

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1841568664 License: A148656 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **McNeil, Sarah Ellen, MD**

NPI: 1255641130 License: A114180 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Memmel, Lisa Marie, MD

NPI: 1386842300 License: A105720 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schwarzman, Megan Rebecca, MD

NPI: 1285758003 License: A78179 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Altamura, Heather Megan, FNP

NPI: 1801518840 License: 95021380 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ball, Sarah Michelle, NP

NPI: 1861117863 License: 95023310 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Delgado, Jessica M, NP

NPI: 1881355709 License: 95019353 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Estoque, Ligaya Alyssa, PA-C

NPI: 1427650852 License: 59211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Go, Kaite Jayag, FNP-C

NPI: 1033676549 License: 95008372 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Harper, Eliza Claire, CNM

NPI: 1750769352 License: 236225 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hathaway, Alison Suzanne, ANP

NPI: 1265770838 License: 22594 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoelter, Danielle Elizabeth, CNM

NPI: 1780848648 License: 235672 Gender: Female

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 175 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jongewaard, Lisa Ruth, NP

NPI: 1316013618 License: 11891 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Neal, Molly Marisa Ashkenas, FNP

NPI: 1386049450 License: 95011996 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nguyen, Debbie Vy Khanh, FNP

NPI: 1568164366 License: 95022107 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pers, Susan Solar, PA-C

NPI: 1245855527 License: 58166 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pucci, Nicoya Noel, CNM

NPI: 1841916145 License: 95027386 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Richardson, Sachi Anyla, AGACNP

NPI: 1376224857 License: 95025917 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP

NPI: 1871148064 License: 95012334 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 24451 NPI: 1740505262

280 El Cerrito Plz Ste J015A

El Cerrito, CA 94530

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 527-5806 Primary Fax: (510) 527-9084

Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Wed 11:30 AM - 8:00 PM

Blumenfeld, Mariko Elizabeth, FNP

NPI: 1750820965 License: 95006095 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gilbert, Sarah Mariko, ANP

NPI: 1932535283 License: 23820 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lowenthal, Julia K, NP (\$)

NPI: 1790052728 License: 21470 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Patterson, Anna-Mary Lynn, ANP

NPI: 1437377942 License: 16541 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 30947 NPI: 1609286418

3225 Timber Fall Ct Ste B

Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 442-5700 After Hours Phone: 800-454-9125 Primary Fax: (707) 441-1000 Mon 11:30 AM - 8:00 PM

Tue, Thu - Sat 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Wed 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO 💲

♦ Addiction Medicine - Family

Medicine NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Honda, Malia Ann Kiyomi, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine
NPI: 1689094989
License: A139453
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Kent, Hugh David, MD 💲

NPI: 1467740662 License: A134487 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kummerling, Marissa Louise, MD

(🕏

NPI: 1467897942 License: A149373 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

♦ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bullwinkle, Tanya Elan Stotsky, LM

NPI: 1003053968 License: LM238 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gibson, Susanna Astri, FNP

NPI: 1952057655 License: 95020268 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Hirsch, Isabel, FNP-C NPI: 1316565526 License: 95024124

Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Panza, Eileen Rose, PA-C

NPI: 1497219141 License: 64436 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California

PHC#: 25460 NPI: 1407044175 2935 Bechelli Ln Ste C Redding, CA 96002

Shasta Ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 351-7100 Primary Fax: (530) 351-7101 Mon 11:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Bradley, Mallory, FNP

NPI: 1902570120 License: 95022414 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bullard, Monica Judith, CNM

NPI: 1306913793 License: 1506 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planned Parenthood Northern California-San Francisco Health

Center

PHC#: 25866 NPI: 1851692560 1522 Bush St

San Francisco, CA 94109

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 821-1282 Primary Fax: (415) 821-9047 Mon 11:30 AM - 7:00 PM Tue 8:30 AM - 7:00 PM Wed - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Chew Murphy, Emma Ying, MD

NPI: 1073074100 License: A185191 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Karlin, Jennifer Traci-Lynn, MD

NPI: 1285029256 License: A144397 Gender: Female **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kerns, Jennifer, MD

♦ Family Planning

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1518137116 License: A104345 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UCSF Medical

Page 177 of 397

Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown McNeil, Sarah Ellen, MD

NPI: 1255641130 License: A114180 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Serna, Tania Basu, MD 💲

NPI: 1790941177 License: A103418 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: UCSF Medical

Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jongewaard, Lisa Ruth, NP

NPI: 1316013618 License: 11891 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Lang, Veronica Leigh, NP (\$\\$)

NPI: 1639666019 License: 95009534 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Roth, Sharon, PA-C** NPI: 1134538192

License: 51728 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Waggoner, Allison Elizabeth, NP

NPI: 1528533403 License: 95010160 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weisburst, Shauna Howland, NP

NPI: 1407216112 License: 95021497 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

With Open Arms Reproductive Health Care Services

PHC#: 33957 NPI: 1336601707

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2505 Lucas St Ste B Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 442-0400 Primary Fax: (707) 442-0404

Spanish

Mon - Fri By Appointment only

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO 瀪

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family

Medicine NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

(\$)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Women's Health Specialists

PHC#: 21160 NPI: 1649457474 1901 Victor Ave Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-0194 Primary Fax: (530) 221-7845 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Alkov, Danielle, MD (\$)

NPI: 1174960892 License: A133847 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Duncan Diaz, Parker Andrew, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1033434923 License: A118268 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Santa

Rosa Regional Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shelton-Gross, Marjorie Nell, MD

\$

NPI: 1407068059 License: G45573 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Walton, Rebecca Marie, MD

NPI: 1871170076 License: A186718 Gender: Female

Spanish Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Bullard, Monica Judith, CNM

NPI: 1306913793 License: 1506 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chaney, Sally Trabert, NP (\$)

NPI: 1760486161 License: 7682 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nelson, Christine E, NP (\$)

NPI: 1144483702 License: 2385 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Steil, Regan Marie, FNP-C (\$\\$)

NPI: 1992353866 License: 95013293 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Watts, Alexandra Lynn, CNM

NPI: 1174120836 License: 236148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, Amanda, PA-C 💲

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1497307763 License: 59545 Gender: Female Cantonese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery

Urogynecology Consultants

PHC#: 17738 NPI: 1750323119

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2801 K St Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 779-1160 Primary Fax: (916) 779-1166 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Buono, Kristen Kathleen Rose, MD

(3)

- ◆ Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery
- ♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1245573039 License: A131712 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hilger, Wesley Scott, MD (\$\square\$)

- ◆ Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery
- ♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1144205634 License: A95529 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kasturi, Seshadri, MD (\$\square\$)

- ◆ Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery
- ♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1154555340 License: A121695 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tam, Tiffanie Yueh Wei, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

- ◆ Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery
- ♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1083033179 License: A188241 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Foot and Ankle Surgery

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1580 Creekside Dr Ste 100

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 179 of 397

Cho, Eunice Hee, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1053727529 License: 5448 Gender: Female

Korean

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hook, Ernest James, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1174614051 License: 2971 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Monson, Marshall Graham, DPM

◆ Podiatrist NPI: 1780067066 License: 5447 Gender: Male Cambodian

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Theis, Dustin, DPM**

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1669009791 License: 5979 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilkes, Craig Allan, DPM

NPI: 1942321138 License: 3432 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1580 Creekside Dr Ste 110

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hook, Ernest James, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1174614051 License: 2971 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown **Theis, Dustin, DPM**

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1669009791 License: 5979 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Wells, David Ian, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1720041957 License: 3571 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gastroenterology

Chandrasekaran, Prathibha, MD

PHC#: 75542 NPI: 1114985819

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1825 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &

Primary Phone: (530) 243-8667 Primary Fax: (530) 243-8742 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Chandrasekaran, Prathibha, MD

NPI: 1114985819 License: C55292 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 180 of 397

Dhanuka, Piyush K., MD

PHC#: 17734 NPI: 1740230333

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1825 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-8667 Primary Fax: (530) 243-8742 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Dhanuka, Piyush Kumar, MD

◆ Gastroenterology NPI: 1740230333 License: A94647 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Eickhoff III, Leo E., MD

PHC#: 32179 NPI: 1114337326

Available By Referral Only

16 Years and Older 1825 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-8667 Primary Fax: (530) 243-8742 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Eickhoff III, Leo Edward, MD

NPI: 1871609966 License: G88920 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thomas, Angela, FNP-C

NPI: 1427474600 License: 95003967 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Frontier Village Family Health

PHC#: 82610 NPI: 1972072163

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 645 Antelope Blvd Ste 24 Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 528-7650 Primary Fax: (530) 528-7655 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Randhawa, Gurpreet Singh, MD (\$\\$)

NPI: 1194780999 License: A102350 Gender: Male Punjabi

Hospital Privileges: Colusa Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

IGI Care, Inc.

PHC#: 27873 NPI: 1831455245

Available By Referral Only

19 Years and Older 1825 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta P

Primary Phone: (530) 338-2406 Primary Fax: (530) 338-2408 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Liu, Hongguang, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1780892117 License: A120683 Gender: Male Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 48571 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2700 Grant St Ste 310 Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 687-9650 Primary Fax: (925) 685-8447 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 181 of 397

Chin, Matthew Alan, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1629397351 License: A118529 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gill, Kanwar Rupinder Singh, MD

(

NPI: 1861409385 License: A92249 Gender: Male

Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Szeto, Tedmond Chiwai, MD 💲

NPI: 1508061631 License: A138523 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tollivoro, Theodore Anthony, MD

(\$)

◆ Gastroenterology◆ Internal MedicineNPI: 1811230147

License: A132935 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 💲

◆ Gastroenterology NPI: 1174798805 License: A143635 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 48571NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

5801 Norris Canyon Rd Ste 230

San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 275-9966 Primary Fax: (925) 275-9821 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wong, David Tze-Yan, MD

NPI: 1386654200 License: G71461 Gender: Male Cantonese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 48571 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1479 Ygnacio Valley Rd Ste 150

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-7340 Primary Fax: (925) 296-9042 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chin, Matthew Alan, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1629397351 License: A118529 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ghorbani, Shireen, MD (\$\frac{1}{3}\)

NPI: 1083845598 License: A115117 Gender: Female Farsi, French

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gill, Kanwar Rupinder Singh, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1861409385 License: A92249 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Page 182 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Loudin Jr, Michael George, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Gastroenterology ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1932542156 License: A159541 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schembre, Drew Blackham, MD 💲

◆ Gastroenterology NPI: 1366557217 License: G155659 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Gastroenterology NPI: 1174798805 License: A143635 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yung, Victoria Yee-Wa, MD 💲

◆ Gastroenterology ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1750670774 License: A124473 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zamani, Sam Saeed, MD (\$)

◆ Gastroenterology NPI: 1972500148 License: A61551 Gender: Male

Farsi

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 48571 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1479 Ygnacio Valley Rd Ste 200

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-7340 Primary Fax: (925) 296-7343 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Anand, Rohit, MD

NPI: 1902243025 License: A171186 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tollivoro, Theodore Anthony, MD

(3)

◆ Gastroenterology ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1811230147 License: A132935

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Falk, Jennifer Sue, PA-C

NPI: 1093014110 License: 51674 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jonathan S. Davidson, MD

PHC#: 98800 NPI: 1295891224

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2288 Auburn Blvd Ste 101 Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 300-7335 Primary Fax: (866) 745-3940 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 183 of 397

Davidson, Jonathan S, MD (\$)

NPI: 1295891224 License: G66389 Gender: Male Punjabi CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Spinka, Paul Julius, MD (\$

NPI: 1457340937 License: G71826 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

North Pacific Cardiology Medical Group

PHC#: 22894 NPI: 1093821837

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3798 Janes Rd Ste 20 Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

ġ.

Primary Phone: (707) 826-8225 Primary Fax: (707) 826-8290 Tue - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 31127 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2752 Harrison Ave Ste A Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4869 Primary Fax: (707) 442-5095 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Bonacini, Maurizio, MD

◆ Gastroenterology ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1114944972 License: A43170 Gender: Male

French, Italian, Spanish

CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State **Debian, Khaldoun A., MD**

NPI: 1932168796 License: A63521 Gender: Male Arabic, French CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
McCracken, John D, MD

NPI: 1235203548 License: G58636 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Stokes, Kusum, MD (\$)

◆ Gastroenterology ◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1386642130 License: A34267 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Singh, Paramvir, MD

PHC#: 37266 NPI: 1396111670

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2632 Edith Ave Ste B Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

8

Primary Phone: (530) 243-1166 Primary Fax: (877) 767-4831 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 1:30 PM

Singh, Paramvir, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

NPI: 1346213444 License: C138000 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Jhaveri, Manan A, MD 💲

NPI: 1306285739 License: A168382 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento St Francis Memorial Hospital UC Davis Medical Center Woodland Memorial Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pandyarajan, Vijay, MD

NPI: 1083068340 License: A153821 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perumalsamy, Kumaravel

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Sundaram, MD NPI: 1851484323 License: A103387 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Trivedi, Hirsh Divyang, MD

NPI: 1578902540 License: A138036 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Unknown

Sauber, Kiffen Karress, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1861060873 License: 95017444 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sizer, Emily Campbell, PAC

NPI: 1164170064 License: 66121 Gender: Female Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

WellSpace Health Oak Park Community Health Center

PHC#: 33802 NPI: 1427823459

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3415 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5595 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Peterson, Ralph Laurence, MD

NPI: 1851311104 License: G49099 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

General Surgery

Banner Health Clinic

PHC#: 41307 NPI: 1205267549

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1680 Paul Bunyan Rd Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 257-5730 Primary Fax: (530) 257-6039 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baghai, Mercedeh, MD

NPI: 1528014644 License: A94732 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bosshardt, Thomas Lee, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1104958156 License: G78405 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Page 185 of 397

Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Brown, Kristian L, MD**

NPI: 1023272051 License: A124291 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Shah, Sanjay N., MD**

NPI: 1285694778 License: C55092 Gender: Male Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Arnold, Kellie Lyn, FNP

NPI: 1043844947 License: 95014206 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chin, Brian Thomas, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1750347100 License: A77948 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Diaz Flores, Rafael Felipe, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Surgery

◆ Surgical Critical Care NPI: 1619056561 License: C156787 Gender: Male

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Moy, Jason Frederick, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1447468236 License: A104905 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Shah, Saurin, MD (\$

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1902062698 License: A105431 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yttrup, Cristina Baldia, NP

NPI: 1962086819 License: 95017690 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Big Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 24950 NPI: 1356438261

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

554-850 Medical Center Dr

Bieber, CA 96009

Lassen も, **EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9010 Primary Fax: (530) 999-2031

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

NPI: 1841360591 License: G87246 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mayers Memorial Hospital Modoc Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B P EB IB R E T**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 186 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Brusett, Kent A., MD

PHC#: 26317 NPI: 1245234962

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1555 East St Ste 220 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-8200 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8202 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Brusett, Kent Alan, MD (\$)

♦ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1245234962 License: G86006 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Burney Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 27934 NPI: 1245301308

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 37491 Enterprise Dr Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9030 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4038

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

NPI: 1841360591 License: G87246 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mayers Memorial Hospital Modoc Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Cobb, Luther, MD

PHC#: 28039 NPI: 1386668481

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 636 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

8

Primary Phone: (707) 476-0688 Primary Fax: (707) 476-0692 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Cobb, Luther Fuson, MD

NPI: 1386668481 License: G42522 Gender: Male German, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Mad River Community Hospital Providence St Joseph Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 35272 NPI: 1912288432

2580 Sister Mary Columba Dr Ste

200

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 528-6150 Primary Fax: (530) 528-6196 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alspaugh, Dahlia M, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Surgery

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1497833974 License: A94450 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gonzalez, James N, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Surgery

♦ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1477585776 License: G66820 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 39261 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2656 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2882 Primary Fax: (530) 244-3703 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kayali, Ibraheem, MD

♦ Surgery

◆ Surgical Critical Care NPI: 1639533532 License: A180933 Gender: Male

Arabic

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Penner, David Lemont, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1144546748 License: A136296 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schepps, Donald E, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1497843098 License: G33208 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aguirre, Ricardo E, MD 💲

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1699739219 License: A29923 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Angle, Niren, MD
NPI: 1720045412
License: G78968
Gender: Male
Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dhillon, Jatinder S, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery)
NPI: 1669581732
License: A42591
Gender: Male
Punjabi
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Khan, Tanveer Ahmed, MD (\$\\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1386856839 License: A77333 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Ochalek, Daniel Jerome, MD 💲

NPI: 1407893399 License: G159153 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

NPI: 1255419024 License: G45972 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramachandra, Srinivas R, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1710065586 License: A38624 Gender: Male

Hindi, Kannada, Tamil

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Riordan, Nolli Silva, MD 💲

NPI: 1124110192 License: G81855 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sheppard, Barry Bazel, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1760574917 License: G65691 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1710972427 License: A51477 Gender: Male Hindi, Telugu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fall River Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 22704 NPI: 1922179498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

43658 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9020 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4068

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD (\$)

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

NPI: 1841360591 License: G87246 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mayers Memorial Hospital Modoc Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Gonzalez, James, MD

PHC#: 17625 NPI: 1477585776

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1555 East St Ste 220 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-1240 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8202 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Gonzalez, James N, MD 🕏

◆ Surgery

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1477585776 License: G66820 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hayfork Community Health Clinic

Page 189 of 397

PHC#: 26625 NPI: 1669617783

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6961 Hwy 3 Hayfork, CA 96041

Trinity &, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 628-5517 Primary Fax: (530) 628-5524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Harwood, Daniel W, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1386646180 License: G57785 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Trinity Hospital

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 18092 Wika Rd Ste 140 Apple Valley, CA 92307 San Bernardino

Primary Phone: (760) 503-5910 Primary Fax: (760) 242-8577 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Osgood II, Geoffrey Donald, MD

NPI: 1700264678 License: A149034 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 310 Hartnell Ave Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2223 Primary Fax: (530) 244-4799 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Osgood II, Geoffrey Donald, MD

NPI: 1700264678 License: A149034 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 963 Butte St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

ġ.

Primary Phone: (530) 245-5900 Primary Fax: (530) 245-5909 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Osgood II, Geoffrey Donald, MD

NPI: 1700264678 License: A149034 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jeffrey Brooks, MD INC

PHC#: 61228 NPI: 1124515119

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

6939 Sunrise Blvd Ste 119 Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 805-8500 Primary Fax: (866) 304-6677 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brooks, Jeffrey Lane, MD (\$)

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1073541876 License: G51713 Gender: Male

Punjabi, Russian, Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Maldonado, Nelson R, MD 🕏

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1508921305 License: G53915 Gender: Male Spanish Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 73711 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3100 San Pablo Ave Ste 420

Berkeley, CA 94702

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 985-5200 Primary Fax: (510) 985-5202 Tue 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Page 190 of 397

Schwab, Ben, MD (\$)

NPI: 1619239852 License: A167263 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 48571 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

130 La Casa Via Bldg 3 Ste 211 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 933-0984 Primary Fax: (925) 933-0986 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Eigelberger, Monica Sue, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1316036387 License: A68921 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kim, Charleen Lee, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1831378850 License: A95969 Gender: Female Korean, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Young, Steven Michael, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1659455103 License: A91467 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

DIJO#.

PHC#: 48571 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1479 Ygnacio Valley Rd Ste 200

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-7340 Primary Fax: (925) 296-7343 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Guevara, Salvador Gallardo, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1336427939 License: A96379 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Schwab, Ben, MD \$
NPI: 1619239852

License: A167263 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Falk, Jennifer Sue, PA-C

NPI: 1093014110 License: 51674 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kay Stephens, MD

PHC#: 31868 NPI: 1336212752

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2440 Sister Mary Columba Dr Ste

100

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 191 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 529-4727 Primary Fax: (530) 529-4500 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Stephens, Kay, MD 💲

NPI: 1336212752 License: G81913 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mahoney, Mary Ellen, MD

PHC#: 28044 NPI: 1750352621

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 636 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 476-0690 Primary Fax: (707) 476-0692 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Mahoney, Mary Ellen, MD

NPI: 1750352621 License: G48569 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mayers Rural Health Center

PHC#: 73166 NPI: 1497298483

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 20641 Commerce Way Burney, CA 96013

Shasta P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 335-6070 Primary Fax: (530) 335-4078 clinicinfo@mayersmemorial.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD (\$)

◆ Colon & Rectal Surgery

NPI: 1841360591 License: G87246 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mayers Memorial Hospital Modoc Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

550lbs

Mercy Mt Shasta Community Clinic

PHC#: 24946 NPI: 1568799500

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 912 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou ₺, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 926-7131 Primary Fax: (530) 926-7134 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Levine, David Jeremy, MD

NPI: 1861953671 License: A198093 Gender: Male

Race: Decline to State Ethnicity: Decline to State Russell, Darren Jason, MD

NPI: 1164849212 License: A140308 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wetter, Lowell ALbert, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1417098427 License: A51501 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

450lbs

Milne, Lawrence W., MD

PHC#: 26469 NPI: 1578956207

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

7777 Greenback Ln Ste 103 Citrus Heights, CA 95610 Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 835-7777 Primary Fax: (888) 420-0067

Russian, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Milne, Lawrence Warren, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1285655399 License: G69307 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Modoc Medical Clinic

PHC#: 28003 NPI: 1487764064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1111 N Nagle St Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc ♣, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 708-8820 Primary Fax: (530) 233-4302

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD (\$\\$)

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

NPI: 1841360591 License: G87246 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mayers Memorial Hospital Modoc Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales

that weigh up to 600lbs

North Coast Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 28499 NPI: 1326246828

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2321 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt ₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 442-4175 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1722 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Palmer, Michael Anthony, MD

◆ Surgery

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1669539862 License: G65321 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Stollmeyer, Kathryn Marie, PA-C (\$\forall \$)

NPI: 1033315635 License: 19225 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

North Valley Breast Clinic

PHC#: 5935 NPI: 1841494366

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1335 Buenaventura Blvd Ste 204

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-5551 Primary Fax: (530) 245-0572 www.breastpractice.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Grady, Ian Patrick, MD 💲

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1215951371 License: G73597 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Decline to State

Potawot Health Village

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

♣, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 193 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Myers, Christopher Robert, DO (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1336554302 License: 20A17058 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 39431 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2321 Harrison Ave Ste S Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-2248 Primary Fax: (707) 443-4847 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Anagnostou, Anthony Alexander, MD

Surgery

NPI: 1427450568 License: A133387 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Provides Gender-Affirming Services Rydz, Thomas Joseph, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1184781536 License: G71695 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Trieu, Huy Tran, MD (\$

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1639404353 License: A95029 Gender: Male Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Byrd, Kristin Page, PA-C

NPI: 1174202980 License: 63053 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Faust, Yvette Alise, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356492771 License: 17315 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoffman, Amber Evon, FNP (\$\\$)

NPI: 1174651913 License: 95002562 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Provides Gender-Affirming Services

Hoopes, Michelle Leigh, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1104173418 License: 22441 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28081 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3304 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 725-9832 Primary Fax: (707) 725-7247 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Anagnostou, Anthony Alexander, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1427450568 License: A133387 Gender: Male Spanish Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Provides Gender-Affirming Services Bireley, Brandon Eugene, DO (\$\forall\$)

NPI: 1407296064 License: 20A16540 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

Page 194 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Kennedy, Cassandra Ann, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1275550840 License: G79397 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lee, Christopher John, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1518074947 License: A68836 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rydz, Thomas Joseph, MD 💲

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1184781536 License: G71695 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Cassady, Caris Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1790299048 License: 55162 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoopes, Michelle Leigh, PA-C (\$\forall \$)

NPI: 1104173418 License: 22441 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 44805 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3307 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 725-9383 Primary Fax: (707) 725-1140 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Hoopes, Michelle Leigh, PA-C (\$

NPI: 1104173418 License: 22441 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Scott Valley Rural Health Clinic

PHC#: 26863 NPI: 1336330646

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 8 Commercial St Etna, CA 96027 Siskiyou

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 467-5393 Primary Fax: (530) 467-5355 Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 4:30 PM

Sade, Irony Cuervo del Norte, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1639478290 License: C182657 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Shah, Rakhee, MD

PHC#: 75739 NPI: 1801804729

Available By Referral Only

5

3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 822-2279 Primary Fax: (707) 825-4988 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shah, Rakhee N, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1801804729 License: A90744 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Beck, Paul Vincent, MD (\$)

♦ Surgery

NPI: 1700921103 License: A120629 Gender: Male **Hospital Privileges:**

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Anderson, Jamie Elizabeth, MD

♦ Pediatrics

♦ Surgery

NPI: 1659782100 License: A140553 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Farmer, Diana Lee, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Pediatric Surgery

♦ Surgery

NPI: 1033177167 License: G62158 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greenhalgh, David George, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1861474199 License: G83491 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Heard, Jason Paul, MD

NPI: 1477903086 License: A172506 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shriners

Hospitals for Children

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Palmieri, Tina Louise, MD (\$)

◆ Surgery

◆ Surgical Critical Care

NPI: 1194709444 License: G85254 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Romanowski, Kathleen Skipton,

MD (\$)

◆ Surgery

◆ Surgical Critical Care

NPI: 1396075966 License: A125094 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Saadai, Payam, MD (\$)

♦ Pediatric Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1225298870 License: A112133 Gender: Male

Farsi

Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

Page 196 of 397

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sen, Soman, MD 💲

NPI: 1225154727 License: A100468 Gender: Male **Hospital Privileges:**

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wieck, Minna, MD

♦ Pediatric Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1558650200 License: A130197 Gender: Female **Hospital Privileges:**

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Henson, Kevin Michael, NP

NPI: 1417531104 License: 95017287 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Huskisson, Molly Grace, NP

NPI: 1770067217 License: 95018105 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Swartz, Katrina K, NP

NPI: 1417392267 License: 95005691 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Walker, Sukhjit Kaur, PA-C

NPI: 1457912784 License: 56799 Gender: Female

Punjabi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Whitaker, Brian Paul, PA-C

NPI: 1720463649 License: 55166 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Surgical Affiliates of California

PHC#: 37708 NPI: 1932440781

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 815 Court St Ste 4 Jackson, CA 95642

Amador

Primary Phone: (209) 217-8416 Primary Fax: (209) 217-8433 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gonzales, James Joseph, MD

♦ Surgery

NPI: 1255504627 License: A75715 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout

Sutter Amador Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Koh, Wei Loong Glenn Shannon,

MD

NPI: 1013101633 License: A118722 Gender: Male Chinese, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramirez, Pedro Javier, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1538274816 License: A105291 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos Sutter Amador Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Surgical Affiliates of California

PHC#: 37708 NPI: 1932440781

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 807 Illinois Ave Los Banos, CA 93635

Merced

Primary Phone: (209) 710-8695 Primary Fax: (888) 308-5480 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 197 of 397

House, Maria Williamson, MD

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1023002151 License: G148178 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos Mercy San Juan Hospital Sutter Amador Hospital Sutter Lakeside Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Koh, Wei Loong Glenn Shannon,

NPI: 1013101633 License: A118722 Gender: Male Chinese, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown McCague, Andrew, DO

◆ Surgery

◆ Surgical Critical Care

NPI: 1992903207 License: 20A10910 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos

Mercy General Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramirez, Pedro Javier, MD

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1538274816 License: A105291 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos

Sutter Amador Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wong, Peter Lap, MD

NPI: 1831300284 License: A112472 Gender: Male Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 29270 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte ₺, P,EB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lee, Francis Sangwon, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1720056781 License: A64245 Gender: Male Korean

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Milne, Lawrence Warren, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1285655399 License: G69307 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

that weigh up to 800lbs

Trinity Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 27964 NPI: 1356422307

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-4186 Primary Fax: (530) 623-4397 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Harwood, Daniel W, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1386646180 License: G57785 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Trinity Hospital

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Gynecology

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Camellia Women's Health

PHC#: 3440 NPI: 1073578134

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 5821 Jameson Ct Carmichael, CA 95608 Sacramento

d.

Primary Phone: (916) 486-0411 Primary Fax: (916) 486-0946 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Atluri, Mokshasree, DO 🕏

NPI: 1366947772 License: 20A20128 Gender: Female

Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dawson, Lindsey Marie, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1326015975 License: A93310 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kamras, Marvin H, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1457316184 License: G29268 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

LaValley Willsey, Eve Angeline, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1417269747 License: A123871 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nguyen, Maiuyen Thi, MD 💲

NPI: 1952622052 License: A126878 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Pham, Xuan Thi, MD** \$ NPI: 1649621335

License: A170010 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Yang, Sophia, MD
NPI: 1932604717
License: A164737
Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Honda, Linda Marie, FNP

NPI: 1598720732 License: 12132 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Scott, Kelly Aline, NP** NPI: 1730157454 License: 5451 Gender: Female Race: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Hearing

Page 199 of 397

Impaired Accommodations

Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Capital OB/GYN Inc.

PHC#: 3816 NPI: 1730136680

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 77 Cadillac Dr Ste 230 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 920-2082 Primary Fax: (916) 920-1430 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hebert, Nicole Marie, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1659803096 License: A172710 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Kronen, Maria Raquel, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1043758923 License: A146917 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Larson, Penny Lee, MD (\$

♦ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528057213 License: A93985 Gender: Female Race: White Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Maagdenberg, Tanya, MD ❖
◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1093762833 License: A88493 Gender: Female

Russian, Spanish, Ukrainian Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Thomas Edward, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1558338525 License: G73425 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ramos, Wilfredo R, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1285640433 License: A84192 Gender: Male Italian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Susan Frances, MD (\$\forall)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1184889362 License: A142472 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dyer, Diana Lee, CNM

NPI: 1528014404 License: 236355 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

LaFountain-Rivera, Monalisa Ann,

FNP-C

NPI: 1215164645 License: 18967 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mullen-Dewitt, Laura Ann, LM

NPI: 1386611366 License: LM70 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Capital OB/GYN Inc.

PHC#: 3816 NPI: 1730136680

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

8120 Timberlake Way Ste 201 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 920-2082 Primary Fax: (916) 681-7909 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Kronen, Maria Raquel, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1043758923 License: A146917 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Larson, Penny Lee, MD 💲

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528057213 License: A93985 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Maagdenberg, Tanya, MD ❖
◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1093762833 License: A88493 Gender: Female

Russian, Spanish, Ukrainian Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Thomas Edward, MD

•

NPI: 1558338525 License: G73425 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Wilfredo R, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1285640433 License: A84192 Gender: Male Italian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Susan Frances, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1184889362 License: A142472 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dyer, Diana Lee, CNM

NPI: 1528014404 License: 236355 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mullen-Dewitt, Laura Ann, LM

NPI: 1386611366 License: LM70 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Dignity Health Medical Group-North State

PHC#: 41342 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2430 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama ₺, P,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 528-6170 Primary Fax: (530) 528-6192 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Leininger, Meghan Claire, DO 💲

NPI: 1952615098 License: 20A11858 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shea, Theodore William, MD 🕏

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417986746 License: G64597 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wahi, Gaurav, DO 🆫

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1740560150 License: 20A14117 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Women's Health Services Clinic

PHC#: 68666 NPI: 1518400787

2490 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 529-2966 Primary Fax: (530) 528-9063 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Shea, Theodore William, MD 💲

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417986746 License: G64597 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wahi, Gaurav, DO ❖

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1740560150 License: 20A14117 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cox, Sally D Mitchell, CNM (\$\\$)

NPI: 1528130259 License: 3155 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Fairchild Medical Clinic

PHC#: 26862 NPI: 1093892275

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 475 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-3507 Primary Fax: (530) 842-0232 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Heichman, Sharon Lotery, MD

NPI: 1316443757 License: A163788 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Swenson, Richard Erick, MD (\$)

NPI: 1043301732 License: A73188 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center
Race: White
Ethnicity: Unknown

Norris, Sarah Jane, NP

NPI: 1215216643 License: 20407 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Hayfork Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 26625 NPI: 1669617783

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6961 Hwy 3 Hayfork, CA 96041 Trinity

も, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 628-5517 Primary Fax: (530) 628-5524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

Health Care Medical Associates

PHC#: 28018 NPI: 1679798425

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3200 Walford Ave Ste E Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 441-8335 Primary Fax: (707) 441-4834 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 202 of 397

No referral required for in-network **OB/GYN** providers

Jaroujiji

PHC#: 106147 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

434 7th St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-2500 Primary Fax: (707) 296-2548 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 70614 NPI: 1841407665

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

3100 San Pablo Ave Ste 420

Berkeley, CA 94702

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 985-5200 Primary Fax: (510) 985-5202 Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Monardo, Rose Michaelena, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1407142250 License: A134808 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perry, Tiffany Elkin, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1235498510 License: A160645 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pham, Tiffany Nguyen, MD (\$)

NPI: 1164817037 License: A146288 Gender: Female Spanish. Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

K'ima:w Medical Center

PHC#: 28020 NPI: 1306904222

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 535 Airport Rd Hoopa, CA 95546 Humboldt

₺, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 625-4261 Primary Fax: (530) 625-5239

Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Wed 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Medical

Equipment Access

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711. ♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 203 of 397

Klamath Health Clinic

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27963 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 241 Salmon Ave Klamath, CA 95548

Del Norte

も, P,EB,IB,R,E Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 482-2181 Primary Fax: (707) 482-3655 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cassel, Kathleen Marie, MD (\$)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1962400051 License: A70180 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 800lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956 NPI: 1336588870

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cabrera, Kelsie Lynn, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1689026809 License: 20A21785 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Turner, Sarah Jane, MD

NPI: 1720240096 License: A117465 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Northeastern Rural Health Clinic

PHC#: 7477 NPI: 1477563518

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1850 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 252-1340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Braatz, Steven Eric, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1265403117 License: G87968 Gender: Male French, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Cambridge, Christine Louise, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1366590184 License: G81923 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dharma, Kalamani Rachel, MD

Page 204 of 397

♦ Anesthesiology

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1023193646 License: A40393 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Petersen, Rachel Lynn, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1528353323 License: A125735 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Obstetrics & Gynecology Medical Associates of Redding, Inc.

PHC#: 16499 NPI: 1619053899

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2650 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2130 Primary Fax: (530) 244-6159 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Williams, Rene E, MD (\$)

NPI: 1265556583 License: A43237 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Open Door Gynecology Services

Open Door Community Health

Centers PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt **IB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203 www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hackett, Emma, MD 💲

NPI: 1942542816 License: A143573 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Alfano, Amy Alexandra, CNM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1588159776 License: 235975 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Brenta, Marcia Jane, NP 💲

NPI: 1710355607 License: 4622 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Siverly, Lauren Gabrielle, CNM

NPI: 1528638970 License: 236200 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Peach Tree Healthcare

PHC#: 42506 NPI: 1164886040

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3810 Rosin Ct Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 749-3242 Primary Fax: (530) 743-5044

Hmong, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 205 of 397

Johnson, Melissa Ann, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1184618654 License: C53137 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout Mercy General Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

Potawot Health Village

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

\$, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\frac{1}{3}\)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Martinez, Antoinette Patricia, MD



◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1891855052 License: A88873 Gender: Female

Race:

American_Indian_or_Alaskan_Native Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

(3)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 46703 NPI: 1871607762

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3200 Walford Ave Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt &, P,EB,IB,R,E
Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 445-3443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1848 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD (\$

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bhakti, Ginger L, CNM (\$)

NPI: 1851469092 License: 1625 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM

NPI: 1841964293 License: 236401 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stone, Stephanie Ivy, CNM (\$)

NPI: 1538264544 License: 1639 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wadham, Anne C, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1821053984 License: 12822 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Women only. No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers.

Redwood Womens Center

PHC#: 22413 NPI: 1871768200

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3309 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt **5**, **IB**,**E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 725-6108 Primary Fax: (707) 725-6109 www.redwoodwomenscenter.com Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD (\$\forall)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1841964293 License: 236401 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 46334 NPI: 1235206087

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560

Humboldt **5**, **P,EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543 Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Eldridge, Carolyn Jean, LM (\$\sqrt{}\$)

NPI: 1245388974 License: 23 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41737 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Del Paso Blvd Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

Page 207 of 397

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 48626 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3030 Explorer Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 53092 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3301 Fong Ranch Rd Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41736 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5524 Assembly Ct Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 208 of 397

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 107400 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7215 55th St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist

Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Scales that weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 80327 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 965 El Camino Ave Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 209 of 397

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Selah Women's Health

PHC#: 35673 NPI: 1457731911

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

2216 Buenaventura Blvd Ste B

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 338-0002 Primary Fax: (855) 851-6199

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cabrera, Kelsie Lynn, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1689026809 License: 20A21785 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Kang, Jennifer Anne, MD (\$)

NPI: 1417132572 License: A125872 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Turner, Sarah Jane, MD**

NPI: 1720240096 License: A117465 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Serr, Cheryl A., MD

PHC#: 28290 NPI: 1831199744

Not Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1842 Buenaventura Blvd Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 225-8500 Primary Fax: (530) 246-4000 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Serr, Cheryl Anarosa, MD

NPI: 1831199744 License: A68989 Gender: Female Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Knopp, Kathleen Margaret, MD

NPI: 1386670040 License: G161148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Franck, Shannon Jean, NP

NPI: 1407974066 License: 14592 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP (\$)

NPI: 1558615369 License: 21795 Gender: Female

Mien

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 210 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 29269 NPI: 1700960267

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 464-5974 Primary Fax: (707) 464-5970 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hobeika, Elie Moubarak, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1134381536 License: A108245 Gender: Male Arabic, French

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kirk, John Howarth, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1922020783 License: A54807 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 💲

NPI: 1770841249 License: 21336 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

The Women's Babies' & Children's Center

PHC#: 61564 NPI: 1891710638

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1000 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 225-7480

Primary Fax: (530) 225-7293 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Knopp, Kathleen Margaret, MD

NPI: 1386670040 License: G161148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perry, Thomas James, MD 🕏

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1073533311 License: A32506 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1558615369 License: 21795 Gender: Female

Mien

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 300lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Trinity Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 27964 NPI: 1356422307

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31 Easter Ave Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-4186 Primary Fax: (530) 623-4397 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Turnure Medical Group

PHC#: 27697 NPI: 1457379034

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2288 Auburn Blvd Ste 104 Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 866-3664 Primary Fax: (916) 581-8661 Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Wed 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Thu 9:30 AM - 1:00 PM

Cline, Jerry Michael, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1336126374 License: A106005 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Urogynecology Consultants

PHC#: 17738 NPI: 1750323119

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2801 K St Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 779-1160 Primary Fax: (916) 779-1166 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Van Kirk, Samuel D., MD

PHC#: 28409 NPI: 1417052226

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2139 Airpark Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P.R.E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 247-0270 Primary Fax: (530) 247-0271 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Van Kirk, Samuel David, MD (\$)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417052226 License: A86026 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

WellSpace Health Arden-Arden Arcade Community Health Center

+ Immediate Care

PHC#: 83174 NPI: 1548789050

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2433 Marconi Ave Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5276 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Santhakumar, Lata, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1376717801 License: A129118 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

WellSpace Health Norwood Community Health Campus

PHC#: 84174 NPI: 1932663192

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3946 Norwood Ave Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5432 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hastings, Alison Jaymalin, DO (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1518167444 License: 20A14171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

WellSpace Health Rancho Cordova Community Health Center

PHC#: 62464 NPI: 1437404654

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

10423 Old Placerville Rd Ste A

Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 368-0815 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 212 of 397

Manansala, Deanne Allen, NP

NPI: 1770036519 License: 6530 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

WellSpace Women's Health Center

PHC#: 35569 NPI: 1841713732

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 7601 Hospital Dr Ste 220 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento **P.R.E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 689-8943 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Allen, Nathan Hale, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1598739161 License: G37098 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hastings, Alison Jaymalin, DO 💲

NPI: 1518167444 License: 20A14171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kakar, Freshta, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1023384526 License: 20A14541 Gender: Female

Urdu

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manchireddy, Seema Reddy, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1790185866 License: A156328 Gender: Female

Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rodgers Jr, Bennye Daniel, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1598843096 License: A71596 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Santhakumar, Lata, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1376717801 License: A129118 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thorne, Olga Petrovna, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1144400656 License: A106908 Gender: Female

Russian

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Marr, Linda Lee, NP

NPI: 1669437737 License: 15284 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Julie Pan, PA

NPI: 1225005630 License: 12938 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers.

HIV AIDS Specialists

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

DAvignon, Laurie Cordaro, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1700851433 License: C149571 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 213 of 397

Feidi, Rana Abbas, MD 💲

NPI: 1740600972 License: A167850 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Hand Surgery

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817 Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Bayne, Christopher Omar, MD 💲

♦ Hand Surgery

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

NPI: 1235385246 License: A132653 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

James, Michelle Anne, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Hand Surgery

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1205892346

License: G54828 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sinclair, Micah Katherine, MD

♦ Hand Surgery

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

NPI: 1689821431 License: C192301 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Hearing Aid Dispenser

All Ears Hearing Aid Center, Inc.

PHC#: 80989 NPI: 1720726433

2231 J St Ste 105 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 448-8108 Primary Fax: (916) 469-4390 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 2:30 PM

Bartlett's Hearing Aid Center

PHC#: 35744 NPI: 1013239037 331 Elm St

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 390-3754 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Batini, Angela, M., MS

PHC#: 29075 NPI: 1922004480 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 101 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

ġ.

Primary Phone: (530) 241-6656 Primary Fax: (530) 246-3642 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Batini, Angela Mary, MS 💲

NPI: 1922004480 License: AU1102 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Hearing Services

PHC#: 28017 NPI: 1144490574

2150 Appian Way Ste 104

Pinole, CA 94564 Contra Costa

b

Primary Phone: (510) 724-4327 Primary Fax: (510) 724-1959 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Beltone Hearing Aid Center

PHC#: 29509 NPI: 1316086473 1770 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-4624 Primary Fax: (530) 221-0339 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 3:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Hawkins Hearing Aid Center

PHC#: 75958 NPI: 1548488661 8512 Madison Ave Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 966-4327 Primary Fax: (916) 966-4328 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Fri 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

North Coast Audiology

PHC#: 29076 NPI: 1235463498 1930 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt も

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4503 Primary Fax: (707) 443-7672 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Shasta Hearing Aids

PHC#: 37705 NPI: 1659674620

2070 Churn Creek Rd Ste A

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 768-1101 Primary Fax: (530) 690-8842 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

UpState Hearing Instruments

PHC#: 29513

NPI: 1831390764 1640 Tehama St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-7307 Primary Fax: (530) 243-1292 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Hematology

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lerner, Dimitry L, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1992965354 License: A92223 Gender: Male Russian

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hematology and Oncology Associates of Northern California

PHC#: 73169 NPI: 1346757135

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1631 Creekside Dr Ste 102

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 250-0377 Primary Fax: (916) 250-0378 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Javeed, Mansoor, MD 🕏

NPI: 1205802907 License: A49861 Gender: Male

Hindi, Kannada, Korean, Punjabi,

Russian

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Health Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 61270 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

177 La Casa Via Ste 200 A&D Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-7333 Primary Fax: (925) 296-7332 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chen, Gigi Qiqi, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1821073636 License: A84387 Gender: Female Chinese, Mandarin Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Choudhry, Aditi, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1427218908 License: A115151 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Sutter Delta Medical Center Sutter Solano Medical Center

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Patel, Konak Prakash, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1255872602 License: A157379 Gender: Male Gujarati, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Svahn, Tiffany Holcombe, MD

NPI: 1518920479 License: A81256 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Tang, Tianyi, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1902285760 License: A151192 Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Wang, Yubao, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1306942644 License: C149361 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

John Muir Health Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 61270 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 177 La Casa Via Ste 390 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 692-5610 Primary Fax: (925) 692-5712 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baweja, Abinav, MD

NPI: 1770961575 License: A154829 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 216 of 397

Chaiyarat, Walailuk, MD (\$)

NPI: 1811140478 License: A117301 Gender: Female

Thai

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chen, Gigi Qiqi, MD (\$)

♦ Hematology

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1821073636 License: A84387 Gender: Female Chinese, Mandarin Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Choudhry, Aditi, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1427218908 License: A115151 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Sutter Delta Medical Center Sutter Solano Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Krupitskaya, Yelena, MD

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1750565529 License: A95966 Gender: Female Russian, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Martin, Lesley C, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Hematology

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1114900834 License: A77425 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Sutter Solano Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Patel, Ronak Prakash, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1255872602 License: A157379 Gender: Male Gujarati, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Robles, Robert Leon, MD

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1518963958 License: G64631 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Svahn, Tiffany Holcombe, MD

NPI: 1518920479 License: A81256 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Tang, Tianyi, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1902285760 License: A151192 Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Wang, Yubao, MD

- ♦ Hematology
- ◆ Internal Medicine
- ♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1306942644 License: C149361 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

McBride, Robin Elizabeth, PA-C

NPI: 1780810325 License: 22117 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sidhu, Sonia Samra, NP

NPI: 1992532949 License: 95030997 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Medical Center

PHC#: 37660 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2175 Rosaline Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-6000 Primary Fax: (530) 225-6125 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Greene, Kyle Richard, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1033470364 License: A126756 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Unknown Rajappa, Prabhu, MD

NPI: 1992780142 License: A89081 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White, Katelyn Santana, NP

NPI: 1730661521 License: 95020854 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Oncology Center

PHC#: 34883 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 310 Hartnell Ave Ste A&C Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 245-2900 Primary Fax: (530) 221-1717 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ayoola, Ayodele Ganiyu, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1164558763 License: C194296 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Dakroub, Maher O, DO**

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1427438928 License: 20A19179 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kalra, Arun Kumar, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Medical Oncology
 NPI: 1356489181
 License: C51926
 Gender: Male
 Hindi, Punjabi

Mercy Medical Center-Redding UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Hospital Privileges:

Lombardi, Donald Paul, MD

◆ Hematology & Medical Oncology

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1053339788 License: G88129 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 218 of 397

Ethnicity: Unknown

Perez-Cardona, Jorge Hernan, MD

◆ Hematology
 ◆ Medical Oncology
 NPI: 1801829635
 License: C52554
 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rajappa, Prabhu, MD**

NPI: 1992780142 License: A89081 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kakpo-Moore, Senan Isabelle, PA

NPI: 1629670203 License: 60419 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Promila Dhanuka, MD

PHC#: 78939 NPI: 1225094469

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2145 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-1425 Primary Fax: (530) 247-1533 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Dhanuka, Promila, MD

NPI: 1225094469 License: A95171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28082 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2710 Dolbeer St Eureka. CA 95501

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 267-2060 Primary Fax: (707) 267-2061 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Choate, Jennifer Jane, MD (\$)

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine◆ Medical OncologyNPI: 1326073354

License: G59117 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mesleh Shayeb, Akram, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1861784993

License: A154825 Gender: Male Arabic, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Nelli, Erin M, DO NPI: 1487869129 License: 20A22272 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jauwena, Oswald Erland, NP

NPI: 1538349477 License: 15842 Gender: Male Indonesian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Adrena Elaine, PA-C

NPI: 1225144231 License: 65184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Twardzik, Amanda Leigh,

NPI: 1427634153 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sierra Hematology & Oncology Medical Center

PHC#: 6333 NPI: 1992796759

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6555 Coyle Ave Ste 301 Carmichael, CA 95608 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 962-1544 Primary Fax: (916) 962-0230 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chrysofakis, Grigorios, MD

♦ Hematology & Medical Oncology

NPI: 1700159118 License: 137137 Gender: Male

Greek

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lalchandani, Ram N, MD

✦ Hematology✦ Internal Medicine

Medical Oncology
 NPI: 1114993813
 License: G45543
 Gender: Male
 Hindi, Sindhi
 Hospital Privileges:

Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Virk, Navneet, MD

NPI: 1275703076 License: A102063 Gender: Female

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital Oncology Center

PHC#: 68073 NPI: 1134687734

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2340 Liberty Pkwy Ste 200 Red Bluff. CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-6010 Primary Fax: (530) 527-7308 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sardar, Philip Daud, MD

NPI: 1912079724 License: C50312 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte **も, P,EB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Adrouny, Adour, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1447298955 License: A34013 Gender: Male

Armenian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sandoval, Katherine, FNP

NPI: 1790248417 License: 95011107 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

Page 220 of 397

that weigh up to 800lbs

Home Health Agencies

ASAP Home Health

PHC#: 31723NPI: 1003969114

602 Commerce Ave Ste C Palmdale, CA 93551

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (661) 274-0800 Primary Fax: (661) 274-0779

Spanish, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

AccentCare Home Health

PHC#: 1711

NPI: 1396791307

2300 Contra Costa Blvd Ste 240

Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 Contra Costa

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 356-6066 Primary Fax: (925) 676-2587 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

AccentCare Home Health

PHC#: 31822

NPI: 1992751382

2590 Goodwater Ave Ste 100

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-3696 Primary Fax: (530) 223-3627 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

AccentCare Home Health

PHC#: 18887

NPI: 1316947864

2295 Gateway Oaks Dr Ste 125

Sacramento, CA 95833 Sacramento

d.

Primary Phone: (916) 852-5888 Primary Fax: (916) 852-5889 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

AccentCare Home Health

PHC#: 17319

NPI: 1972559961

3170 Crow Canyon PI Ste 270

San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 734-1604 Primary Fax: (925) 659-0008 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Advanced Home Health NorthBay,

Inc.

PHC#: 37411

NPI: 1457720617

2161 Ygnacio Valley Rd Ste 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

弘

Primary Phone: (925) 705-4950 Primary Fax: (925) 705-4959

Tagalog

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Alpine Home Health Agency

PHC#: 82611

NPI: 1194234351

9245 Laguna Springs Dr Ste 200

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 312-6001 Primary Fax: (916) 405-4114

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Always Home Nursing Services, Inc.

PHC#: 8047

NPI: 1043211857

7777 Greenback Ln Ste 208 Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

8

Primary Phone: (916) 989-6420 Primary Fax: (916) 989-8635 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

American Hospice & Home Health Care

PHC#: 31140

NPI: 1497176309

7031 Koll Center Pkwy Ste 220

Pleasanton, CA 94566

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 240-6300 Primary Fax: (925) 240-6301 Other Fax: (925) 237-2704 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

American River Home Care

PHC#: 40296

NPI: 1811317811

1451 River Park Dr Ste 244 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 209-4400 Primary Fax: (916) 209-4401 Mon - Thu, Sun 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri, Sat On Call

Angel Home Health LLC

PHC#: 102562 NPI: 1811582075 3498 Clayton Rd Ste 101 Concord, CA 94519 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 890-8953 Primary Fax: (925) 887-6558 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aveanna Healthcare

PHC#: 26763

NPI: 1396064093

333 Hegenberger Rd Ste 201

Oakland, CA 94621

Alameda

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (510) 568-2201 Primary Fax: (877) 509-7035 Cantonese, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aveanna Healthcare

PHC#: 24503 NPI: 1275764417

1601 Response Rd Ste 250 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 923-0881 Primary Fax: (877) 689-2183 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Sat, Sun On Call

Best Home Health Providers Inc.

PHC#: 72814 NPI: 1144592916 26236 Industrial Blvd Hayward, CA 94545 Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 783-1274 Primary Fax: (510) 783-1252 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Blessed Hearts Home Health Care

Inc

PHC#: 104175 NPI: 1386296408 3105 Fite Cir Ste 105 Sacramento, CA 95827 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 588-2458 Primary Fax: (916) 588-2451

Filipino

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Blize Healthcare

PHC#: 27655

NPI: 1558667485

750 Alfred Nobel Dr Ste 204 Hercules, CA 94547

Contra Costa

Ġ

Primary Phone: (800) 343-2549 Primary Fax: (866) 381-9932 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Blossom Ridge Home Health and Hospice

PHC#: 30978 NPI: 1245588581

1420 River Park Dr Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (800) 991-6147 Primary Fax: (916) 382-7683 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bridge Home Health East Bay LLC

PHC#: 68952 NPI: 1538659768 3021 Citrus Cir Ste 270 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 215-1577 Primary Fax: (866) 611-5538 Russian, Spanish, Tagalog,

Vietnamese

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

CareMo Plus LLC

PHC#: 103775 NPI: 1255096830

1670 S Amphlett Blvd Ste 140

San Mateo, CA 94402

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 439-7402 Primary Fax: (415) 943-4468 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 222 of 397

Clinicians Connect Care Home Health Services

PHC#: 70401

NPI: 1174000855 716 19th St Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95811

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 400-0775 Primary Fax: (916) 476-5277 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Coastal Hospice

PHC#: 104236

NPI: 1407459308

786 H St

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 460-6191 Primary Fax: (866) 611-8843 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Doctor's Preferred Home Health Inc

PHC#: 80273

NPI: 1720545122 4415 Cowell Rd Ste 141 Concord, CA 94518

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (888) 447-0407 Primary Fax: (925) 965-8939 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Eden Home Health

PHC#: 46673

NPI: 1497200745

9299 E Stockton Blvd Ste 10

Elk Grove, CA 95624

Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (916) 681-4949 Primary Fax: (916) 681-4888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Focus Health

PHC#: 79025

NPI: 1184896193

377 W Fallbrook Ave Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 432-2257 Primary Fax: (559) 432-2469

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Focus Health

PHC#: 79026

NPI: 1922240035

1245 S Winchester Blvd Ste 200

San Jose, CA 95128

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 725-1840 Primary Fax: (408) 725-8840

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Frontline Home Health Care Inc.

PHC#: 79365

NPI: 1518566074

13405 Folsom Blvd Ste 450

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 618-4917 Primary Fax: (916) 618-4915

Tagalog

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gateway Home Health Corp

PHC#: 67484

NPI: 1861846693

10 Crow Canyon Ct Ste 210 San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 322-4455 Primary Fax: (888) 816-0197 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

George Mark Children's House

PHC#: 14111

NPI: 1336200245 2121 George Mark Ln San Leandro, CA 94578

Alameda

Ġ

Primary Phone: (510) 346-4624 Primary Fax: (510) 901-7592 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Health Connect Nursing Services Inc

PHC#: 105019

NPI: 1225405723 4125 Mohr Ave Ste C Pleasanton, CA 94566

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 475-9275 Primary Fax: (844) 274-3935

Spanish, Swahili

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat On Call

Health is Wealth Home Health Agency, LLC

PHC#: 68270

NPI: 1801334461

3135 Clayton Rd Ste 101 Concord. CA 94519

Contra Costa

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 223 of 397

Primary Phone: (925) 446-4003 Primary Fax: (925) 446-4053

Mon - Fri On Call Sat, Sun On Call

HealthFlex Home Health Services

PHC#: 71007 NPI: 1326399296 7677 Oakport St Ste 930 Oakland, CA 94621

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 553-1900 Russian, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Healthy Living at Home East Bay LLC

PHC#: 32473

NPI: 1538411632

1320 Willow Pass Rd Ste 555

Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 222-4230 Primary Fax: (877) 659-5005 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Home Health Care Management, Inc.

PHC#: 27839

NPI: 1447253943 1647 Hartnell Ave Ste 11

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 343-0727 Primary Fax: (530) 895-1703 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Hospice of the East Bay

PHC#: 4287

NPI: 1205946555 3470 Buskirk Ave

Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

Contra Costa

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 887-5678 Primary Fax: (925) 887-5667 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Interim HealthCare

PHC#: 28946

NPI: 1245336056 1647 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-1212 Primary Fax: (530) 221-7836 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Intouch Home Care, Inc.

PHC#: 44403

NPI: 1639541758

4701 Patrick Henry Dr Ste 2601

Santa Clara, CA 95054

Santa Clara

ષ્ઠ

Primary Phone: (408) 650-7110 Primary Fax: (408) 608-1917 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Libertana of San Jose

PHC#: 82413

NPI: 1831505791

950 S Bascom Ave Ste 3010

San Jose, CA 95128

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 437-3045

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Maxim Healthcare Services, Inc.

PHC#: 11137

NPI: 1003849886 2000 Powell St Ste 900 Emeryville, CA 94608

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 982-3773 Primary Fax: (844) 691-2086 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Maxim Healthcare Services, Inc.

PHC#: 7989

NPI: 1710940515

1651 Response Rd Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 518-3187 Primary Fax: (844) 204-4971 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Medical Home Care Professionals, Inc.

PHC#: 11974

NPI: 1982607065 2115 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 226-5577 Primary Fax: (530) 226-5585 www.medicalhomecarepros.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 224 of 397

Mercy Home Care

PHC#: 5477 NPI: 1104944255 1544 Market St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &

Primary Phone: (530) 245-4040 Primary Fax: (530) 245-4060

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mercy Home Health & Hospice

PHC#: 4349

NPI: 1437196813 3400 Data Dr

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 281-3900 Primary Fax: (916) 281-3951 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pinnacle Home Health Care

PHC#: 81901

NPI: 1629601802

2775 Cottage Way Ste 18 & 19

Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 993-8731 Primary Fax: (888) 965-9798 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog,

Urdu

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Premier Home Health Providers

Inc.

PHC#: 68206 NPI: 1477705341 1095 Bird Ave Ste 4 San Jose, CA 95125 Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 286-1199 Primary Fax: (408) 519-6226

Filipino

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 46134

NPI: 1215375175

1375 Exposition Blvd Ste 250A

Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (408) 451-9055 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 29508

NPI: 1689943243 2700 Zanker Rd Ste 180 San Jose, CA 95134 Santa Clara

Ġ

Primary Phone: (408) 451-9055 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 42571 NPI: 1952855447

1776 W March Ln Ste 400A

Stockton, CA 95207

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (408) 451-9055 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Sun 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Providence Home Health Humboldt

PHC#: 6510

NPI: 1144315052 2127 Harrison Ave Ste 3 Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9332 Primary Fax: (707) 443-8142 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shasta Family Healthcare Services, Inc.

PHC#: 73268

NPI: 1205488731

2350 Balls Ferry Rd Ste A Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 378-5283 Primary Fax: (530) 378-5284

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM

St. Elizabeth Home Health

PHC#: 18713 NPI: 1871612614 1425 Vista Way Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-7187 Primary Fax: (530) 527-3368 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 225 of 397

Suncrest Hospice Sacramento

PHC#: 54236 NPI: 1144697608 2210 Del Paso Rd Ste A Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 928-0102 Primary Fax: (916) 928-0134 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Sutter Care at Home

PHC#: 25114 NPI: 1437188208 2340 Clay St Ste 2A San Francisco, CA 94115

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 749-4200 Primary Fax: (888) 740-1373 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter Care at Home

PHC#: 31067

NPI: 1821027624

1670 S Amphlett Blvd Ste 300A

San Mateo, CA 94402

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 685-2800 Primary Fax: (855) 604-3216 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter Coast Home Care

PHC#: 27954

NPI: 1609881499

785 E Washington Blvd Ste 14-15

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

را Prima

Primary Phone: (707) 464-8741 Primary Fax: (707) 464-3742 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Sutter VNA & Hospice

PHC#: 1141

NPI: 1083643944

1025 Atlantic Ave Ste 100B

Alameda, CA 94501

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 618-5200 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter VNA & Hospice

PHC#: 7566

NPI: 1649209412

2710 Gateway Oaks Dr Ste 320S

Sacramento, CA 95833

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 388-6200 Primary Fax: (916) 381-6257 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Trinity Hospital

PHC#: 3080

NPI: 1265514723 60 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 623-5541 Primary Fax: (530) 623-3489 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Triza Home Health Care

PHC#: 78289

NPI: 1184227944 3777 Depot Rd Ste 415 Hayward, CA 94545

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 603-4744 Primary Fax: (510) 603-4763 Cantonese, Farsi, Spanish, Tagalog Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Home Infusion Therapy

Advanced Infusion Solutions

PHC#: 44418

NPI: 1336243393

Sat. Sun On Call

623 Highland Colony Pkwy Ste 100

Ridgeland, MS 39157

Out of State

Primary Phone: (877) 443-4006 Primary Fax: (601) 510-2390 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

American River Infusion Services

PHC#: 79410

NPI: 1912572942

3855 N Freeway Blvd Ste 110 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 239-7900 Primary Fax: (916) 239-7800 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Apex Infusion Pharmacy

PHC#: 107378 NPI: 1457602294 3299 E Hill St Ste 301

Signal Hill, CA 90755

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (530) 430-2047 Primary Fax: (562) 597-6844 Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Korean, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Coram CVS/Specialty Infusion Services

PHC#: 32478

NPI: 1790734036

12310 World Trade Dr Ste 100

San Diego, CA 92128

San Diego

Primary Phone: (858) 576-6969 Primary Fax: (858) 618-2482 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Coram CVS/specialty Infusion Services

PHC#: 65223

NPI: 1740239623 4355 E Lowell St Ste C Ontario, CA 91761 San Bernardino

Primary Phone: (909) 605-0010 Primary Fax: (909) 605-0024 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Crescent Healthcare

PHC#: 9092

NPI: 1922074749

25901 Industrial Blvd Bldg E

Hayward, CA 94545

Alameda

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 824-8400 Primary Fax: (510) 264-5458 American Sign Language

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Infucare Rx

PHC#: 83534

NPI: 1528462835 6108 San Fernando Rd Glendale. CA 91201

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (877) 469-6053 Primary Fax: (877) 469-6052 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

KabaFusion, LLC

PHC#: 78322

NPI: 1255932786

5860 W Las Positas Blvd Ste 19

Pleasanton, CA 94588

Alameda

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (855) 434-4844 Primary Fax: (833) 543-0292 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

LPCH Children's Home Pharmacy

PHC#: 9472

NPI: 1407864374

4600 Bohannon Dr Ste 105 Menlo Park, CA 94025

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 497-8316 Primary Fax: (650) 497-8320 Korean, Mandarin, Spanish,

Vietnamese

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Mid-Valley Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 39795

NPI: 1760543359 2800 Mitchell Rd Ste S Ceres, CA 95307

Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 531-1858 Primary Fax: (209) 531-0825 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

NuFactor, Inc.

PHC#: 14520

NPI: 1861599540 44900 Winchester Rd Temecula, CA 92590

Riverside

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 323-6832 Primary Fax: (855) 270-7347 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Option Care

PHC#: 16165

NPI: 1316940646 3301 C St Ste 450 Sacramento, CA 95816 Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (800) 253-3033 Primary Fax: (877) 347-9053 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Optum Infusion Services

PHC#: 28144

NPI: 1417209438

4610 Northgate Blvd Ste 130

Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (877) 698-5415 Primary Fax: (844) 425-0128 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun On Call

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Optum Infusion Services 550, LLC

PHC#: 38590 NPI: 1346593118 1819 Aston Ave Ste 104 Carlsbad, CA 92008

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (760) 707-1486 Primary Fax: (760) 931-0516 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Providence Humboldt Home Infusion

PHC#: 28663

NPI: 1568422319 2612 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt も

Primary Phone: (707) 269-4244 Primary Fax: (707) 269-3755 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat. Sun On Call

Soleo Health, Inc.

PHC#: 38559

NPI: 1235527227 1324 W Winton Ave Hayward, CA 94545

Alameda

В

Primary Phone: (510) 362-7360 Primary Fax: (510) 460-1389

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Sutter Infusion & Pharmacy Services

PHC#: 16208

NPI: 1255401477

1105 Atlantic Ave Ste 102 Alameda, CA 94501

Alameda

弘

Primary Phone: (510) 450-8900 Primary Fax: (866) 932-7052 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Sutter Infusion & Pharmacy Services

PHC#: 10619

NPI: 1821171877 8318 Ferguson Ave Sacramento, CA 95828

Sacramento

В

Primary Phone: (916) 379-3200 Primary Fax: (866) 932-7052 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wellscript, Inc

PHC#: 26705

NPI: 1184676595 2025 Court St Ste D Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &

Primary Phone: (530) 225-8898 Primary Fax: (530) 246-7366

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Hospice Services

AccentCare Hospice & Palliative Care of California-Oakland, LLC

PHC#: 69891

NPI: 1548812852

7677 Oakport St Ste 500 Oakland, CA 94621

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 905-1105 Primary Fax: (510) 962-3362

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ace Home Health Care and Hospice, Inc.

PHC#: 49153

NPI: 1437442878

85 Moraga Way Ste 100 Orinda, CA 94563

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 933-9012 Primary Fax: (925) 933-9013 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

American Hospice & Home Health Care

PHC#: 31140

NPI: 1700143955

7031 Koll Center Pkwy Ste 230

Pleasanton, CA 94566

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 240-6300 Primary Fax: (925) 240-6301 Other Fax: (925) 237-2704 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

American River Hospice Services

PHC#: 70374 NPI: 1629564026

1451 River Park Dr Ste 241 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 242-4600 Primary Fax: (916) 242-4605

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Anaiah Hospice Care Inc.

PHC#: 106639 NPI: 1598366601

5006 Sunrise Blvd Ste 105 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 234-5684 Primary Fax: (916) 720-0324 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only

Blossom Ridge Home Health and Hospice

PHC#: 30978 NPI: 1245588581

1420 River Park Dr Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Ъ

Primary Phone: (800) 991-6147 Primary Fax: (916) 382-7683 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bristol Hospice-Redding

PHC#: 43776 NPI: 1972918753

415 Knollcrest Dr Ste 140 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Silasia

Primary Phone: (855) 472-3892 Primary Fax: (800) 524-8031 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Continuum Care Hospice

PHC#: 36551 NPI: 1467859900

1001 Galaxy Way Ste 206

Concord, CA 94520

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (510) 560-2012 Primary Fax: (434) 424-1124 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Gentiva

PHC#: 66529

NPI: 1881899250

5000 Hopyard Rd Ste 301 Pleasanton, CA 94588

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 737-0203 Primary Fax: (925) 737-0052 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat. Sun On Call

Gentiva

PHC#: 32981 NPI: 1033110994 181 Metro Dr Ste 540

San Jose, CA 95110

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 441-0223 Primary Fax: (408) 441-0244 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

HealthFlex Hospice

PHC#: 71008

NPI: 1295277192

7677 Oakport St Ste 920 Oakland, CA 94621

Alameda

Primary Phone: (650) 825-2802 Primary Fax: (650) 825-2814 Arabic, Russian, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Hospice By Blize Healthcare

PHC#: 36678

NPI: 1871988055

750 Alfred Nobel Dr Ste 202

Hercules, CA 94547

Contra Costa

b

Primary Phone: (800) 343-2549 Primary Fax: (866) 381-9932

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Hospice of Humboldt

PHC#: 25185

NPI: 1619015393 3327 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

8

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-2230

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Ayers, Karen Jane, ACNP

NPI: 1730284332 License: 14212 Gender: Female

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 229 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Interim HealthCare

PHC#: 28946 NPI: 1336296516 1647 Court St

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-1212 Primary Fax: (530) 221-7836 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Madrone Hospice Inc

PHC#: 29278

NPI: 1275608614 255 Collier Cir Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-3160 Primary Fax: (530) 842-6412 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mayers Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 4317

NPI: 1912125667

43563 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills. CA 96028

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 336-5511 Primary Fax: (530) 336-5723 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mercy Home Health & Hospice

Dignity Health **PHC#: 25232** NPI: 1437196813 3400 Data Dr

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 281-3900 Primary Fax: (916) 281-3951 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mercy Hospice

PHC#: 28956

NPI: 1659499135 1544 Market St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

ġ.

Primary Phone: (530) 245-4070 Primary Fax: (530) 245-4096 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pinnacle Home Health Care

PHC#: 81901

NPI: 1629601802

2775 Cottage Way Ste 18 & 19

Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 993-8731 Primary Fax: (888) 965-9798 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog,

Urdu

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 46135

NPI: 1497284145

1375 Exposition Blvd Ste 250B

Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (877) 977-6432 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 29508

NPI: 1689943243 2700 Zanker Rd Ste 180 San Jose, CA 95134

Santa Clara

ġ

Primary Phone: (408) 451-9055 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

ProHealth Homecare, Inc.

PHC#: 46138

NPI: 1538507587

1776 W March Ln Ste 400

Stockton, CA 95207

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (877) 311-5001 Primary Fax: (877) 867-1787 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

R.C. Hospice Care Inc

PHC#: 74271

NPI: 1508119090

3043 Gold Canal Dr Ste 220 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 858-1440 Primary Fax: (916) 635-1707 Arabic, Armenian, Hindi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Ukrainian 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 230 of 397

Sanctuary Hospice

PHC#: 77631 NPI: 1972163905 4370 Auburn Blvd Ste A Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 671-3017 Primary Fax: (916) 671-3034

Spanish

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Suncrest Hospice San Jose, LLC

PHC#: 61375 NPI: 1124368808 3215 Skyway Ct Fremont, CA 94539

Alameda

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (408) 900-8838 Primary Fax: (408) 962-0235 Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish,

Tagalog

Mon - Fri On Call Sat, Sun On Call

Sutter Care at Home

PHC#: 37455

NPI: 1245264134 2340 Clay St Ste 2B San Francisco, CA 94115

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 749-4201 Primary Fax: (855) 755-6416 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter Care at Home

PHC#: 21264 NPI: 1912931809

1670 S Amphlett Blvd Ste 300B

San Mateo, CA 94402

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 685-2830 Primary Fax: (650) 343-1242 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter VNA & Hospice

PHC#: 1141

NPI: 1124053558

1025 Atlantic Ave Ste 100 & 100A

Alameda, CA 94501

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 263-0900 Primary Fax: (855) 729-7129 Mon - Sat 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sutter VNA & Hospice

PHC#: 1141

NPI: 1124053558

5099 Commercial Cir Ste 210

Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

ġ

Primary Phone: (925) 363-4120 Primary Fax: (925) 676-8098 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Vitas Healthcare

PHC#: 16138

NPI: 1558405134

2710 Gateway Oaks Dr Ste 100

Sacramento, CA 95833

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 925-7010 Primary Fax: (916) 566-2210 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Vitas Healthcare

PHC#: 16197 NPI: 1720122831 355 Lennon Ln Ste 150 Walnut Creek, CA 94598 Contra Costa

ġ

Primary Phone: (925) 930-9373 Primary Fax: (925) 945-3850 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Infectious Diseases

Enterprise Family Health & Dental Center

PHC#: 67777 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1201 Industrial St Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 229-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 💲

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1770502445 License: A80552 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 231 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to 550lbs

Frontier Village Family Health

PHC#: 82610 NPI: 1972072163

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 645 Antelope Blvd Ste 24 Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 528-7650 Primary Fax: (530) 528-7655 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nijjar, Jagraj S, MD 💲

◆ Infectious Disease NPI: 1689610990 License: A69180 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout

Colusa Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

One Community Health

PHC#: 4518NPI: 1447297379

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1500 21st St

Sacramento, CA 95811

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 443-3299 Primary Fax: (833) 829-0156 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chawla, Karishma Kaur, MD

NPI: 1295150852 License: A156622 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cohen, Stuart Harvey, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Infectious Disease
 ◆ Internal Medicine
 NPI: 1043290455
 License: G44410
 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Desai, Angel Narendra, MD

NPI: 1639411093 License: A169140 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mark, Karen Elizabeth, MD

NPI: 1750491122 License: A71951 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Troia-Cancio, Paolo Vincenzo, MD

(🕏

NPI: 1538141619 License: A72026 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

NPI: 1376832550

Waldman, Sarah Elisabeth, MD

License: A125365
Gender: Female
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
You, Hojoon, MD
◆ Infectious Disease
NPI: 1225455884
License: A151828
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown

Clark, Bryan, PA-C

Ethnicity: Unknown

NPI: 1528776200 License: 62107 Gender: Male Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Molina, Frank Anthony, NP

NPI: 1316519341 License: 95018161 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Hispanic or Latino

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 54156 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2280 Harrison Ave Ste D Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9371 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3089 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Abolnik, Igor Z, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

NPI: 1194783829 License: C145403 Gender: Male Hebrew, Russian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Miles, Matthew Scott, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Infectious Disease
 ◆ Internal Medicine
 NPI: 1467431700
 License: A82251
 Gender: Male
 Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shiu, Wilfred Wai-Chung, MD 💲

♦ Infectious Disease NPI: 1619039716 License: G73107 Gender: Male Cantonese, Chinese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

8

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Blumberg, Dean Abrams, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1578545836 License: G60479 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

DAvignon, Laurie Cordaro, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1700851433 License: C149571 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Feidi, Rana Abbas, MD 💲

NPI: 1740600972 License: A167850 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Malik, Anuj Subhash C, MD

NPI: 1871766428 License: A105346 Gender: Male

Hindi

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Siddiqui, Javeed, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1770563967 License: A65726 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vyas, Jessica, PA-C

NPI: 1588057145 License: 60947 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Laboratory Draw Stations

Banner Lassen Medical Center

PHC#: 6553NPI: 1538197231
1800 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

Primary Phone: (530) 252-2193 Primary Fax: (530) 252-2196 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

BillionToOne Laboratory

PHC#: 108704 NPI: 1245937325 1035 O'Brien Dr Menlo Park, CA 94025

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 460-2551 Primary Fax: (866) 243-4198

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 11:30 PM Sat, Sun 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

BillionToOne Laboratory

PHC#: 99551 NPI: 1598314437 3200 Whipple Rd Union City, CA 94587

Alameda

Primary Phone: (650) 460-2551 Primary Fax: (866) 243-4198

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 11:30 PM Sat, Sun 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

EIV Diagnostics

PHC#: 107272 NPI: 1912529157

1477 E Shaw Ave Ste 170

Fresno, CA 93710

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 777-7117

Hindi, Urdu

Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Fairchild Medical Center

PHC#: 3703 NPI: 1093892275 444 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou Primary Phone: (530) 841-6244 Primary Fax: (530) 841-6234 Mon - Sun 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

First Rate Lab LLC

PHC#: 105999NPI: 1811660327

3189 Airway Ave Ste C And Portion

Unit D

Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Orange

Primary Phone: (657) 439-4540 Primary Fax: (657) 900-2181

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 10:00 PM

Jerold Phelps Community Hospital

PHC#: 6039 NPI: 1003819376 733 Cedar St Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 923-3921 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 234 of 397

LAB24 LLC

PHC#: 65807 NPI: 1275018871 475 Knollcrest Dr Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 319-7222 Primary Fax: (530) 319-7225 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276 2803 Childress Dr Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 365-4500 Primary Fax: (530) 365-0691 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276 1771 Northcrest Dr Crescent City, CA 95531 Del Norte

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Primary Phone: (707) 464-3736 Primary Fax: (707) 464-3738 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276

1180 S Mount Shasta Blvd Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 918-9382 Primary Fax: (530) 918-9064 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276 9164 Deschutes Rd Ste D Palo Cedro, CA 96073

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 547-5858 Primary Fax: (530) 547-5981 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276 1090 E Cypress Ave Ste C Redding, CA 96002 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-1142 Primary Fax: (530) 222-8897 Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Laboratory Corporation of America

PHC#: 66547 NPI: 1659352276 119 Lake Blvd Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-8098 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8272 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Page 235 of 397

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Mad River Community Hospital

PHC#: 2020 NPI: 1518996040 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

⊓unır Ֆ

Primary Phone: (707) 826-8265 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Mayers Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 4317 NPI: 1912125667

43563 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 336-5511 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Modoc Medical Center

PHC#: 14584 NPI: 1487669032 1111 N Nagle St Alturas, CA 96101 Modoc Primary Phone: (530) 708-8800 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 2741

NPI: 1043292303 3300 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 725-3361 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Providence St Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047 NPI: 1609858950 2200 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 441-4420

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Quest Diagnostics

PHC#: 3347 NPI: 1619913449 2995 East St Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 378-1015 Primary Fax: (530) 378-1018 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Quest Diagnostics

PHC#: 3347 NPI: 1619913449 1340 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 351-1390 Primary Fax: (707) 284-0171 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Quest Diagnostics

PHC#: 3347 NPI: 1619913449 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 202 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 236 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 243-4509 Primary Fax: (530) 243-4585 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Quest Diagnostics

PHC#: 3347

NPI: 1619913449 4156 Ashby Ct Shasta Lake, CA 96019 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 275-9808 Primary Fax: (530) 275-9819

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Quest Diagnostics

PHC#: 3347

NPI: 1619913449

31292 Alpine Meadows Rd Shingletown, CA 96088

Shirigietown, CA 90000

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 474-3390 Primary Fax: (530) 474-4899 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Tue 9:30 AM - 4:30 PM Thu. Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Shasta Regional Medical Center

PHC#: 19757 NPI: 1205089026 1100 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-5161 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

PHC#: 5072

NPI: 1083732853

2550 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 529-7810 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Surprise Valley Hospital

PHC#: 7213NPI: 1801973052
741 Main St

Cedarville, CA 96104

Modoc

Primary Phone: (530) 279-6111 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Sutter Coast Hospital

PHC#: 3233NPI: 1457367062
800 E Washington Blvd
Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 464-8866 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

Trinity Hospital

PHC#: 3080

NPI: 1750462271 60 Easter Ave Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity &

Primary Phone: (530) 623-5541

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun 7:30 AM - 2:00 PM

Members living in Solano, Napa, Yolo, Sonoma and Marin Counties must use a Quest Lab for lab services. Members living in all other counties may use any lab listed in the provider directory.

MAT-BUP

Arcata Community Health Center

Open Door Community Health

Centers

PHC#: 2520-0015 NPI: 1255435533

FQHC

Accepting Existing Patients

No Age Limitations 1150 Foster Ave Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

♣, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 826-8610 Primary Fax: (707) 826-8623

Spanish

www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Norvell, Cindy, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1093733669 License: A64170 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ohnemus, Julie M, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1770676306 License: G66596 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO**

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1386806081 License: 20A11060 Gender: Male Vietnamese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Bright Heart Health Medical Group

PHC#: 48518 NPI: 1427569037

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (800) 892-2695 Primary Fax: (415) 458-2691 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Groves-Rehwaldt, Katrina Carol, MD (\$)

 ◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

NPI: 1487748943 License: G69202 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kan, David Y, MD (\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine
NPI: 1942319918
License: A73621
Gender: Male
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Del Norte Community Health Center

Open Door Community Health

Centers

PHC#: 2266-0020 NPI: 1497840656

FQHC

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

550 E Washington Blvd Ste 100

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 465-6925 Primary Fax: (707) 387-9808

Hmong, Spanish

www.opendoorhealth.com/opendoor

Page 238 of 397

Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Pearson, Clint Troy, MD

NPI: 1659464113 License: A63491 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Eureka Community Health Center

Open Door Community Health

Centers

PHC#: 3946-0025 NPI: 1669569109

FQHC

Accepting Existing Patients

No Age Limitations 2200 Tydd St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

♠, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 441-1624 Primary Fax: (707) 441-1253 www.opendoorhealth.com/opendoor Mon. Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Honda, Malia Ann Kiyomi, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

NPI: 1689094989 License: A139453 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hunter, Willard Merrell, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1477589323 License: G30611 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Kummerling, Marissa Louise, MD

NPI: 1467897942 License: A149373 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Greenville Rancheria

PHC#: 15154 NPI: 1568455053

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1425 Montgomery Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

も, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 528-8600 Primary Fax: (530) 528-8612

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pearson, John David, NP (\$)

NPI: 1033221262 License: 14973 Gender: Male Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

Open Door Mobile Health Services

Open Door Community Health

Centers

PHC#: 28028-0023 NPI: 1336173020

FQHC

Accepting Existing Patients

19 Years and Older 2426 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt ₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (707) 443-4666 Primary Fax: (707) 445-4499 www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hovorka, Gail Scott, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1417043969 License: C52007 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO ◆ Family Medicine

NPI: 1386806081 License: 20A11060 Gender: Male Vietnamese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 239 of 397 Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

Recover Medical Group PC

PHC#: 77112 NPI: 1215509393 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (858) 208-0121 Primary Fax: (858) 381-9768 Farsi, Persion, Spanish www.letsrecover.com/ Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Duel, Daniel Abraham, MD (\$)

NPI: 1184100752 License: A164692 Gender: Male

Farsi

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Pain Medicine

PHC#: 74243 NPI: 1851936728

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2111 Airpark Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 247-3733 Primary Fax: (605) 799-8184 Mon - Thu 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Workman Jr, Theodore Edward, MD (♥)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

◆ Anesthesiology NPI: 1316970031 License: G65834 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Selah Women's Health

PHC#: 35673 NPI: 1457731911

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2216 Buenaventura Blvd Ste B

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 338-0002 Primary Fax: (855) 851-6199

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kang, Jennifer Anne, MD (\$)

NPI: 1417132572 License: A125872 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Selah Women's Health

PHC#: 35673 NPI: 1457731911

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

2216 Buenaventura Blvd Ste B

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 338-0002 Primary Fax: (855) 851-6199

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kang, Jennifer Anne, MD (\$)

NPI: 1417132572 License: A125872 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942-0081 NPI: 1891710638

FQHC

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

Shasta County Residents Only

1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846

www.shastahealth.org

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Mc Mullin, Douglas Bert, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1487681185 License: G73745 Gender: Male German

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mc Mullin, Douglas Bert, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

NPI: 1487681185 License: G73745 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Shaw, Jill Ann, MD \$ NPI: 1790839355

License: A97507
Gender: Female
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

1000lbs

Maternal Fetal Medicine

California Maternal Fetal Medicine

PHC#: 70091 NPI: 1386286979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 100 Howe Ave Ste 186N Sacramento, CA 95825 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 603-5600 Primary Fax: (855) 815-4684 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ali, Marwan Muhammad, MD 💲

◆ Maternal & Fetal Medicine◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1265696660 License: A125238 Gender: Male Arabic

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Obstetrix Medical Group of Sacramento, PC

PHC#: 26525 NPI: 1144593310

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1625 Stockton Blvd Ste 205 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 862-9900 Primary Fax: (916) 862-9910 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bowman, Zachary Scott, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1205031077 License: A105811 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

DiPerna, Danielle Anne, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Maternal & Fetal Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1013963040 License: A70765 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gilbert, William McBeath, MD (\$)

NPI: 1083690440 License: G60619 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McElvy, Sherrie Smith, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1750363180 License: A72704 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Page 241 of 397

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Moore, Janet Lynn, MD**

NPI: 1225091440 License: C184136 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rai, Karishma Kaur, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Maternal & Fetal Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1174702948 License: C170094 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stover, Devin Alexandra, MD

NPI: 1366838138 License: A181337 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Medical Supplies

Active Life Medical

PHC#: 27125

NPI: 1023271822 3030 Arden Way

Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (209) 943-2118 Primary Fax: (209) 939-1212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

At Last Bra and Lingerie Boutique LLC

PHC#: 62623

NPI: 1245698984

1329 Howe Ave Ste 101 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 480-9501 Primary Fax: (916) 800-8271 Tue - Fri 9:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Biohorizon Medical

PHC#: 24020

NPI: 1083690127

3882 Del Amo Blvd Ste 604

Torrance, CA 90503

Los Angeles

Ġ

Primary Phone: (310) 321-5830 Primary Fax: (310) 321-5427 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Broadway Medical Service and Supply, Inc.

PHC#: 12900

NPI: 1457402497 1034 Broadway Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 442-3719 Primary Fax: (707) 442-0237 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Byram Healthcare Centers, Inc.

PHC#: 27245

NPI: 1477807667 1340 Storm Pkwy Torrance, CA 90501

Los Angeles

ġ

Primary Phone: (877) 369-9093 Primary Fax: (866) 992-6331 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 7:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Home Oxygen Company, LLC

PHC#: 19061

NPI: 1861193757 5039 Pentecost Dr Ste C Modesto, CA 95356

Stanislaus

Primary Phone: (209) 523-0202 Primary Fax: (888) 499-0202

Spanish, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 242 of 397

Liberator Medical Supply, Inc.

PHC#: 26150 NPI: 1881698439

1823 SE Airport Rd Bldg 30

Stuart, FL 34996 Out of State

Primary Phone: (877) 221-9457 Primary Fax: (888) 203-2261

Spanish

Mon - Fri 4:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Lincare, Inc.

PHC#: 28015 NPI: 1154406387 1273 S Main St Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-0503 Primary Fax: (530) 841-0413 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Medequip, Inc.

PHC#: 23777 NPI: 1942394119 1304 East St Ste 107 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (800) 944-3422 Primary Fax: (949) 425-1738

Spanish

Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 24456 NPI: 1912949702

11075 Knott Ave Ste B & C

Cypress, CA 90630

Orange

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (562) 921-0258 Primary Fax: (562) 921-3730 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 25386

NPI: 1720221708

4010 N Chestnut Ave Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93726

Fresno

Primary Phone: (559) 431-2035 Primary Fax: (559) 431-2083 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 3189

NPI: 1568536860 4350 Raley Blvd Ste 200

Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

ъ

Primary Phone: (916) 489-3651 Primary Fax: (916) 489-5949 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 2899

NPI: 1992879639 1430 Tully Rd Ste 401 San Jose, CA 95122 Santa Clara

Ġ

Primary Phone: (408) 522-1200 Primary Fax: (408) 736-0203 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Numotion

PHC#: 16877 NPI: 1467526707 446 Westridge Dr Watsonville, CA 95076

Santa Cruz

Ġ

Primary Phone: (831) 724-5544 After Hours Phone: (800) 500-9150 Primary Fax: (831) 724-3334 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Shield Healthcare Centers

PHC#: 1653 NPI: 1578677597 2950 Buskirk Ave Ste 180 Walnut Creek, CA 94597 Contra Costa

onlia

b

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 675-8840 Primary Fax: (925) 256-1639 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Solara Medical Supplies, LLC

PHC#: 65546

NPI: 1356716534

2084 Otay Lakes Rd Ste 102 Chula Vista, CA 91913

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (888) 588-5597 Primary Fax: (619) 600-3271

Spanish

Mon - Fri 5:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Verus Healthcare

PHC#: 38441 NPI: 1245221092

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1569 Mallory Ln Bldg 100 Brentwood, TN 37027 Out of State

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 487-5566 Primary Fax: (844) 263-6691

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Neonatology

Netanya Mullen DO

PHC#: 102864 NPI: 1790529105

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2175 Rosaline Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (858) 361-1742 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nephrology

Adventist Health

PHC#: 41275 NPI: 1285054106

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 155 Solano St Corning, CA 96021 Tehama

ienan

Primary Phone: (530) 824-4663 Primary Fax: (530) 824-5204 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Bashir, Muhammad Tariq, MD (\$)

NPI: 1720081342 License: A50356 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kisner, Nancy, PA-C

NPI: 1780653436 License: 64134 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 61163 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2485 High School Ave Ste 311

Concord, CA 94520

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 687-7272 Primary Fax: (925) 687-1847 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Helms, Ileana Aurea, MD 💲

NPI: 1225039142 License: A48003 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Kaul, Rajeev, MD NPI: 1336198183 License: C189895 Gender: Male

Hindi

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Capital Nephrology

PHC#: 3393 NPI: 1235150400

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1111 Exposition Blvd Ste 300 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento & P.IB.R.E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (916) 564-6232 Primary Fax: (916) 564-6242 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Atray, Naveen Kumar, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1780608901 License: A93005 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kashyap, Rohit, MD (\$)

NPI: 1902845209 License: C53146 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Capital Nephrology

PHC#: 3393 NPI: 1235150400

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

333 University Ave Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento **b**, **P,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (916) 929-8564 Primary Fax: (916) 929-5963 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Atray, Naveen Kumar, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1780608901 License: A93005 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chang, Eric, MD NPI: 1477996031 License: A152903 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Gelfand, Elena V, MD (\$\frac{1}{2})

NPI: 1154342343 License: A66287 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital Woodland Memorial Hospital

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Nallamothu, Ratnaji Babu, MD 🕏

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1407877608 License: A69392 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Orteza, Olivia Marie, DO

NPI: 1316395569 License: 20A18247 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Patel, Tarang Bhupendra, MD (\$)

NPI: 1831114479 License: A95267 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rahman, MD Mahfuzur, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Nephrology
 NPI: 1447470554
 License: A116452
 Gender: Male
 Bengali, Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Davis

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Thomas, Maria Joana Angeles, MD

NPI: 1205241122 License: A149260 Gender: Female Tagalog CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Campbell, Maureen, FNP

NPI: 1326763319 License: 95022960 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dialysis Access Center Inc.

PHC#: 13700 NPI: 1699852327

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3012 Summit St Ground FI D-Wing

Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 251-1002 Primary Fax: (510) 251-1034 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Khakmahd, Oliver Khashayar, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1164529830 License: A48805 Gender: Male

Farsi

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit Campus

Sutter Solano Medical Center

Page 245 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rishi, Rahul, MD

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1740243930 License: A93374 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Suri, Vikram, MD ❖

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1699094292 License: A125533 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit Campus Sutter Solano Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, Sammuel James, DO (\$\forall)

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Nephrology
 NPI: 1215034905
 License: 20A5983
 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges:
Alta Bates Summit Medical

Center-Alta Bates Campus Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit Campus Sutter Solano Medical Center

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wu, Monte Meng Yuan, MD 💲

NPI: 1902903578 License: A68069 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit Campus Sutter Solano Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kidney Care Services of Humboldt

PHC#: 37434 NPI: 1457734741

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1651 Myrtle Ave Ste C Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 599-6700 Primary Fax: (888) 475-8698 Mon, Tue 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Redwood Renal Associates

PHC#: 28998 NPI: 1417053075

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2316 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Ъ

Primary Phone: (707) 444-2534 Primary Fax: (707) 441-0344 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Mathew, Allen Sebastian, MD

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Nephrology
 NPI: 1417053075
 License: G84898
 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 65499 NPI: 1992012306

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 706 Peach St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2827 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ashouian, Nasrin, MD 💲

NPI: 1053522342 License: C137294 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Page 246 of 397

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Sambasivan, Sriram, MD 💲

- ◆ Critical Care Medicine Internal Medicine
- ♦ Internal Medicine

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1356350821 License: A75554 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Shasta Critical Care Specialists

PHC#: 28567 NPI: 1245249770

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2701 Old Eureka Way Ste 1E

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta & P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 232-3000 Primary Fax: (530) 242-8545 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Bartlow, Bruce Gene, MD (\$\sqrt{})

- ◆ Critical Care Medicine Internal Medicine
- ♦ Internal Medicine
- ◆ Nephrology NPI: 1316956865 License: G39299 Gender: Male

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Sambasivan, Sriram, MD (\$\sqrt{})

- ◆ Critical Care Medicine Internal Medicine
- ◆ Internal Medicine
- ◆ Nephrology NPI: 1356350821 License: A75554 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wall III, Norman M, DO

NPI: 1861416661 License: 20A7180 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bassila, Jean Claude, MD 💲

NPI: 1487817854 License: A145965 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Gafter, Lana, MD** NPI: 1376529552 License: A92610 Gender: Female

Russian

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Miguel Yen, Maria Aleina, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1740266626 License: A92471 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Singhania, Girish, MD

NPI: 1558660217 License: A154887 Gender: Male

Hindi

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

WellSpace Health Oak Park Community Health Center

PHC#: 33802 NPI: 1427823459

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3415 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5595 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Rathore, Vijay Singh, MD

NPI: 1922186667 License: A49698 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1860 El Camino Real Ste 310 Burlingame, CA 94010

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 755-4490 Primary Fax: (650) 755-2920 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Angeli, Daniel Gregory, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1326417916 License: A168749 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kao, Albert Chengwei, MD 🕏

NPI: 1225099286 License: A75956 Gender: Male Mandarin, Tagalog Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Macaraeg, Lauren Eillen, MD

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Nephrology
 NPI: 1730612532
 License: A164350
 Gender: Female
 Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Tseng, Robert Ra-Nien, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1053371559 License: A66496 Gender: Male Mandarin, Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: Mills Peninsula

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Ruth Reyes, FNP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1194162859 License: 22835 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 19850 Lake Chabot Rd Castro Valley, CA 94546

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 881-1490 Primary Fax: (510) 889-5806 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aggarwal, Archana, MD

NPI: 1326024084 License: A74682 Gender: Female Hindi, Russian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chang, Gene-Yuan, MD

NPI: 1467731828 License: A121677 Gender: Male Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: Eden Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 248 of 397

Welty, Kathryn Maura, MD

♦ Internal Medicine

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1740476761 License: A126967 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Eden Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lau, Cynthia Pui Ling, FNP

NPI: 1184291924 License: 95020932 Gender: Female Cantonese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Tsou, Gee Yen, PA-C** NPI: 1316147580 License: 19033

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Gender: Female

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2222 East St Ste 305 Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 686-1230 Primary Fax: (925) 686-8443 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Jain, Vijay Kumar, MD

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1407938632 License: C172171 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Murphy, Michael Nicholas, MD

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1720081490 License: C51434 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Valika, Aziz Karim, MD

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1992910954

License: C175413 Gender: Male

Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chacon, Elizabeth Lee, FNP

NPI: 1518548171 License: 95017153 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Nieves, Aldrin Ugay, NP

NPI: 1669042438 License: 95018134 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Runyon, Theresa Kaye, ANP

NPI: 1316948235 License: 13953 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1498 Southgate Ave Ste 102

Daly City, CA 94015

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (650) 755-4490 Primary Fax: (650) 755-2920 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Angeli, Daniel Gregory, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1326417916 License: A168749 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chang, Warren, MD NPI: 1083674550

License: A69500 Gender: Male Mandarin Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cruz, Christian Cosca, MD (\$)

NPI: 1023182227 License: A96754 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kao, Albert Chengwei, MD (\$\sqrt{})

Page 249 of 397

NPI: 1225099286 License: A75956 Gender: Male Mandarin, Tagalog Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Macaraeg, Lauren Eillen, MD

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1730612532 License: A164350 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tseng, Robert Ra-Nien, MD (\$)

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1053371559 License: A66496 Gender: Male Mandarin, Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: Mills Peninsula

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Ruth Reyes, FNP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1194162859 License: 22835 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 220

Danville, CA 94526

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 463-1680 Primary Fax: (925) 734-0256 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Lee, Peter Alan, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1982857462 License: A97637 Gender: Male Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mehandru, Leena, MD

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1427096452 License: A45422 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Rishi, Rahul, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1740243930 License: A93374 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1999 Mowry Ave Ste R Fremont, CA 94538

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 745-8187 Primary Fax: (810) 795-8008 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ahn, Jeanie Jiyun, MD

NPI: 1053359356 License: A65315 Gender: Female **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chawla, Varun, MD NPI: 1609067537 License: A118650 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Che, Qi, MD NPI: 1447429212 License: A108175 Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin **CCS** Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wong, Clifford, MD ◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1780621706 License: A68265 Gender: Male

Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

Page 250 of 397

No Age Limitations 27200 Calaroga Ave Hayward, CA 94545

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 783-2003 Primary Fax: (510) 783-2007 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ahn, Jeanie Jiyun, MD

NPI: 1053359356 License: A65315 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chawla, Varun, MD NPI: 1609067537

License: A118650 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Che, Qi, MD

NPI: 1447429212 License: A108175 Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Dierks, Ole, MD NPI: 1740221514 License: A93901 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates **Summit Medical Center-Summit**

Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

German, Spanish

Wong, Clifford, MD

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1780621706 License: A68265 Gender: Male

Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lee, May, FNP

NPI: 1174237127 License: 95023868 Gender: Female

Chinese

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 87 Fenton St Ste 210 Livermore, CA 94550

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 463-1680 Primary Fax: (925) 734-0256 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lee, Peter Alan, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1982857462 License: A97637 Gender: Male Spanish **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mehandru, Leena, MD

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1427096452 License: A45422 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rishi, Rahul, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1740243930 License: A93374 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yu, Anne Suching, MD

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1114283314 License: A147770 Gender: Female Mandarin **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 388 9th St Ste 218 Oakland, CA 94607

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 451-0996 Primary Fax: (510) 451-0410 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chen, Ya-Kuan Yvonne, MD

NPI: 1306959135 License: A70467 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates

Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 494 Hawthorne Ave Ste B Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 451-0996 Primary Fax: (510) 451-0410 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chen, Ya-Kuan Yvonne, MD

NPI: 1306959135 License: A70467 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates

Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Dierks, Ole, MD NPI: 1740221514 License: A93901 Gender: Male

German, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates **Summit Medical Center-Summit**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Farahmand, Guity, MD

NPI: 1700017175 License: A116388 Gender: Female Farsi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates **Summit Medical Center-Summit**

Campus **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Gilani, Hussain A, MD

NPI: 1588800080 License: A120187 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Healdsburg Hospital

Providence Santa Rosa Memorial

Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

5720 Stoneridge Mall Rd Ste 300 Pleasanton, CA 94588

Alameda

Primary Phone: (925) 463-1680 Primary Fax: (925) 734-0256 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lee, Peter Alan, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1982857462 License: A97637 Gender: Male Spanish **CCS** Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mehandru, Leena, MD

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1427096452 License: A45422 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rishi, Rahul, MD

♦ Nephrology NPI: 1740243930 License: A93374 Gender: Male **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yu, Anne Suching, MD

◆ Internal Medicine ♦ Nephrology

NPI: 1114283314 License: A147770 Gender: Female Mandarin **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2250 Hayes St Ste 612 San Francisco, CA 94117

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (650) 755-4490 Primary Fax: (650) 755-2920 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 252 of 397

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET

Angeli, Daniel Gregory, MD (\$\foatspirant{S}\)

NPI: 1326417916 License: A168749 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chang, Warren, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1083674550 License: A69500 Gender: Male Mandarin

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cruz, Christian Cosca, MD (\$)

NPI: 1023182227 License: A96754 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Macaraeg, Lauren Eillen, MD

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Nephrology
 NPI: 1730612532
 License: A164350
 Gender: Female
 Race: Unknown
 Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Ruth Reyes, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1194162859 License: 22835 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

West Coast Kidney Institute

PHC#: 80945 NPI: 1952914681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 110 Tampico Ste 200 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 944-0351 Primary Fax: (925) 944-1957 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

He, Chenyin, MD 💲

NPI: 1184833857 License: A111643 Gender: Female

Chinese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Valika, Aziz Karim, MD

◆ Nephrology NPI: 1992910954 License: C175413 Gender: Male

Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Runyon, Theresa Kaye, ANP

NPI: 1316948235 License: 13953 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Neurological Surgery

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 122 La Casa Via Ste 222 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 867-1900 Primary Fax: (925) 867-1901 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Yim, Benjamin, MD

NPI: 1598176604 License: A143498 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mithani, Ali Hussain, PA-C

NPI: 1013630102 License: 61900 Gender: Male Hindi, Urdu Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cabanne, Marc Bernard J A, DO

Page 253 of 397

PHC#: 64963 NPI: 1023589322

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

1625 Creekside Dr Ste 200

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 365-9590 Primary Fax: (916) 292-8098 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cabanne, Marc Bernard J.A., DO

(🕏

◆ Neurological Surgery NPI: 1578848347 License: 20A12580 Gender: Male French, Spanish Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paquette, Justin, MD

PHC#: 74818 NPI: 1134456510

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3800 J St Ste 210 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 341-0310 Primary Fax: (916) 341-0340 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Paquette, Justin Dominic, MD (\$\forall)

NPI: 1154358661 License: A91868 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28085 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2675 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

8

Primary Phone: (707) 268-0190 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1055 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aryanpur, John, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Neurological Surgery NPI: 1578616686 License: G76773

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Avila, Tiffany Juliette Powell, MD

◆ Neurological Surgery NPI: 1528275864 License: A138522 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Messegee, Jamie Ruth, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1285900290 License: A153165 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gastelum, Gina Rose, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1912946567 License: 15240 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Neurology

Catalyst Neuromedical Center

PHC#: 71011 NPI: 1558973792

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2420 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-2533 Primary Fax: (530) 999-2532 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Garnaas, Karen Reinke, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Neurology NPI: 1124046776 License: G156702 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Servioli Verde, Maria Jose, MD (\$)

NPI: 1205169109 License: C164908 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Page 254 of 397

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 301 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-3500 Primary Fax: (530) 242-3546 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Yakhkind, Aleksandra, MD

NPI: 1740668334 License: A175301 Gender: Female Russian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 73406

NPI: 1912288432 2624 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 806-1190 Primary Fax: (530) 229-7946 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kogan, Daniel Robert, MD

♦ Neurology

◆ Vascular Neurology NPI: 1871097444 License: A179767 Gender: Male Russian, Telugu

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Kulik, Tobias B, MD

♦ Neurocritical Care

♦ Neurology

◆ Vascular Neurology NPI: 1144545773 License: C194235 Gender: Male

German

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Lekic, Tim, MD** NPI: 1578855151 License: A126265 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mandelbaum, Max Ruben, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1891130738 License: A155474 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sadikovic, Belma B, MD

♦ Neurology NPI: 1841449543 License: A136986 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Widdel, Lars, MD

◆ Neurological Surgery NPI: 1447397708 License: C171096 Gender: Male German, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pongracz, Brian Amherst, NP

NPI: 1053637942 License: 95012250 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Innovative Sleep Centers, Inc.

PHC#: 37815 NPI: 1538564463

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1505 Victor Ave Redding, CA 96003

Shasta P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 242-9273 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5873 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Razavi, Mehrdad, MD (\$

NPI: 1609857788 License: C53033 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manzanita Medical Clinic

PHC#: 9697 NPI: 1700977188

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5810 Jameson Ct Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 979-0621 Primary Fax: (916) 979-1110 Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Rafanov, Vladimir S, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1477537413 License: A56344 Gender: Male Russian

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 46622 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2828 Oneil Ln Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

пиниони

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9385 Primary Fax: (707) 443-0258 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Iverson, Donald James, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Neurology NPI: 1356309728

License: G60800 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McKenzie, Melissa Ann, DO (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1861450876 License: 20A8768 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Rancheria Center for Advanced Care

PHC#: 99441 NPI: 1780423244

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-6805 Primary Fax: (530) 262-6592 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Clause, Faith, FNP

NPI: 1093250862 License: 95019354 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Caltaru, Daniela, MD

♦ Neurology NPI: 1346234762 License: A67236 Gender: Female Romanian Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hsiao, Julia Jen-Chiao, DO

◆ Neurology NPI: 1215133798 License: 20A11680 Gender: Female

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Mandeville, Ross Macdonald, MD

(3)

NPI: 1205084183 License: A111236 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nalla, Shravani Reddy, MD

NPI: 1699180521 License: A154203 Gender: Female Hindi, Telugu Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gardner, Rachael Elizabeth, NP (\$)

NPI: 1992093272 License: 95026869 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kuecher, Erik Dane, PA-C

NPI: 1578956827 License: 52326 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Obstetrics

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Camellia Women's Health

PHC#: 3440 NPI: 1073578134

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 5821 Jameson Ct Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

8

Primary Phone: (916) 486-0411 Primary Fax: (916) 486-0946 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Atluri, Mokshasree, DO 🕏

NPI: 1366947772 License: 20A20128 Gender: Female

Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dawson, Lindsey Marie, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1326015975 License: A93310 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kamras, Marvin H, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1457316184 License: G29268 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

LaValley Willsey, Eve Angeline, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1417269747 License: A123871 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 257 of 397

Nguyen, Maiuyen Thi, MD 💲

NPI: 1952622052 License: A126878 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pham, Xuan Thi, MD (\$)

NPI: 1649621335 License: A170010 Gender: Female Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yang, Sophia, MD NPI: 1932604717

License: A164737 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Honda, Linda Marie, FNP

NPI: 1598720732 License: 12132 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Scott, Kelly Aline, NP

NPI: 1730157454 License: 5451 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Hearing

Impaired Accommodations

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Capital OB/GYN Inc.

PHC#: 3816 NPI: 1730136680

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 77 Cadillac Dr Ste 230 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 920-2082 Primary Fax: (916) 920-1430 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hebert, Nicole Marie, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1659803096 License: A172710 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Kronen, Maria Raquel, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1043758923 License: A146917 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Larson, Penny Lee, MD (\$

♦ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528057213 License: A93985 Gender: Female Race: White Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Maagdenberg, Tanya, MD ❖
◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1093762833 License: A88493 Gender: Female

Russian, Spanish, Ukrainian Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Thomas Edward, MD

•

NPI: 1558338525 License: G73425 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ramos, Wilfredo R, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1285640433 License: A84192 Gender: Male Italian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Susan Frances, MD ♦
Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1184889362 License: A142472 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 258 of 397

Dyer, Diana Lee, CNM

NPI: 1528014404 License: 236355 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

LaFountain-Rivera, Monalisa Ann,

FNP-C

NPI: 1215164645 License: 18967 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mullen-Dewitt, Laura Ann, LM

NPI: 1386611366 License: LM70 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Capital OB/GYN Inc.

PHC#: 3816 NPI: 1730136680

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

8120 Timberlake Way Ste 201

Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 920-2082 Primary Fax: (916) 681-7909 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kronen, Maria Raquel, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1043758923 License: A146917 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Larson, Penny Lee, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528057213 License: A93985 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Maagdenberg, Tanya, MD ⑤

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1093762833 License: A88493 Gender: Female

Russian, Spanish, Ukrainian Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Thomas Edward, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1558338525 License: G73425 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramos, Wilfredo R, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1285640433 License: A84192 Gender: Male Italian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Susan Frances, MD (\$\foatspirant{S}\)

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology NPI: 1184889362

License: A142472 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dyer, Diana Lee, CNM

NPI: 1528014404 License: 236355 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mullen-Dewitt, Laura Ann, LM

NPI: 1386611366 License: LM70 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Dignity Health Medical Group-North State

PHC#: 41342 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2430 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama ₺, **P,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 528-6170 Primary Fax: (530) 528-6192 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Leininger, Meghan Claire, DO (\$\foatsigma\$)

NPI: 1952615098 License: 20A11858 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shea, Theodore William, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417986746 License: G64597 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wahi, Gaurav, DO ♦

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1740560150 License: 20A14117 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Women's Health Services Clinic

PHC#: 68666

NPI: 1518400787

2490 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 529-2966 Primary Fax: (530) 528-9063 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Shea, Theodore William, MD (\$\\$)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417986746 License: G64597 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wahi, Gaurav, DO ♦

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1740560150 License: 20A14117 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cox, Sally D Mitchell, CNM (\$\\$)

NPI: 1528130259 License: 3155 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Fairchild Medical Clinic

PHC#: 26862 NPI: 1093892275

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 475 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-3507 Primary Fax: (530) 842-0232 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Heichman, Sharon Lotery, MD

NPI: 1316443757 License: A163788 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Swenson, Richard Erick, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1043301732 License: A73188 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Norris, Sarah Jane, NP

NPI: 1215216643 License: 20407 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 260 of 397

Hayfork Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 26625 NPI: 1669617783

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6961 Hwy 3 Hayfork, CA 96041

Trinity ♣, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 628-5517 Primary Fax: (530) 628-5524 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

Health Care Medical Associates

PHC#: 28018 NPI: 1679798425

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3200 Walford Ave Ste E Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 441-8335 Primary Fax: (707) 441-4834 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD (\$\forall)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Jaroujiji

PHC#: 106147 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 434 7th St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-2500 Primary Fax: (707) 296-2548 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 70614 NPI: 1841407665

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

3100 San Pablo Ave Ste 420

Berkeley, CA 94702

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 985-5200 Primary Fax: (510) 985-5202 Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Monardo, Rose Michaelena, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1407142250 License: A134808 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perry, Tiffany Elkin, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1235498510 License: A160645 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pham, Tiffany Nguyen, MD (\$\foats)

NPI: 1164817037 License: A146288 Gender: Female Spanish, Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

K'ima:w Medical Center

PHC#: 28020 NPI: 1306904222

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 535 Airport Rd Hoopa, CA 95546 Humboldt

₺, P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 625-4261 Primary Fax: (530) 625-5239

Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Wed 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Medical

Equipment Access

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Klamath Health Clinic

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27963 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 241 Salmon Ave Klamath, CA 95548

Del Norte

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (707) 482-2181 Primary Fax: (707) 482-3655 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cassel, Kathleen Marie, MD (\$)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1962400051 License: A70180 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 800lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956NPI: 1336588870

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cabrera, Kelsie Lynn, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1689026809 License: 20A21785 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Turner, Sarah Jane, MD

NPI: 1720240096 License: A117465 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Northeastern Rural Health Clinic

PHC#: 7477 NPI: 1477563518

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1850 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

♠, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 252-1340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Braatz, Steven Eric, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1265403117 License: G87968 Gender: Male French, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Cambridge, Christine Louise, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1366590184 License: G81923 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dharma, Kalamani Rachel, MD

♦ Anesthesiology

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1023193646 License: A40393 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Petersen, Rachel Lynn, MD

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1528353323 License: A125735 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Banner Lassen

Medical Center

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Obstetrics & Gynecology Medical Associates of Redding, Inc.

PHC#: 16499 NPI: 1619053899

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2650 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2130 Primary Fax: (530) 244-6159 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Williams, Rene E, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

NPI: 1265556583 License: A43237 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Open Door Gynecology Services

Open Door Community Health

Centers PHC#: 67735 NPI: 1922318047

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3770 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 825-7588 Primary Fax: (707) 825-8203 www.opendoorhealth.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hackett, Emma, MD 💲

NPI: 1942542816 License: A143573 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD

NPI: 1144405119 License: A101359 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Alfano, Amy Alexandra, CNM 💲

NPI: 1588159776 License: 235975 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 263 of 397

Brenta, Marcia Jane, NP (\$\foatspirant{\sqrt{1}}{2}

NPI: 1710355607 License: 4622 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Siverly, Lauren Gabrielle, CNM

NPI: 1528638970 License: 236200 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Peach Tree Healthcare

PHC#: 42506 NPI: 1164886040

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3810 Rosin Ct Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 749-3242 Primary Fax: (530) 743-5044

Hmong, Tagalog

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Johnson, Melissa Ann, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1184618654 License: C53137 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout Mercy General Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

Potawot Health Village

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

も, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\foatsigma\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Martinez, Antoinette Patricia, MD



◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1891855052 License: A88873 Gender: Female

Race:

American_Indian_or_Alaskan_Native Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Paik-Nicely, Timothy Charles, MD

(3)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1760489389 License: G44510 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Mad River Community Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 46703 NPI: 1871607762

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3200 Walford Ave Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

も, P,EB,IB,R,E Level of Access: Basic Primary Phone: (707) 445-3443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1848 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD 💲

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bhakti, Ginger L, CNM (\$

NPI: 1851469092 License: 1625 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM

NPI: 1841964293 License: 236401 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stone, Stephanie Ivy, CNM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1538264544 License: 1639 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wadham, Anne C, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1821053984 License: 12822 Gender: Female

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

440lbs

Women only. No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers.

Redwood Community Health Center

PHC#: 34371 NPI: 1417474966

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2350 Buhne St Ste A Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **5. P,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 443-4593 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7116 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kummerling, Marissa Louise, MD

•

NPI: 1467897942 License: A149373 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McGraw, Sarah Nicole, MD

NPI: 1922504307 License: A182731 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stampe, Simon Oliver, MD

NPI: 1407219546 License: A173060 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Race: Unknown

Mad River Community Hospital Providence St Joseph Hospital

Ethnicity: Unknown

Vu, Tara Arness, MD
NPI: 1588821847

License: A105944

Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weiser, Casey Elizabeth, MD

NPI: 1730742586 License: A180259 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wilcox, Melissa Joy, MD

NPI: 1245686419 License: A151436 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jacobs, Molly E, FNP (\$

NPI: 1487983433 License: 22060 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 265 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers.

Redwood Womens Center

PHC#: 22413 NPI: 1871768200

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3309 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt **5**, **IB**,**E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 725-6108 Primary Fax: (707) 725-6109 www.redwoodwomenscenter.com Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD 瀪

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1528066206 License: A33996 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1841964293 License: 236401 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Redwoods Rural Health Center

PHC#: 46334 NPI: 1235206087

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 101 West Coast Rd Redway, CA 95560

Humboldt **5**, **P,EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 923-2783 Primary Fax: (707) 923-2543

Mon - Fri 8:15AM - 5:30 PM

Eldridge, Carolyn Jean, LM (\$\\$)

NPI: 1245388974 License: 23 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 440lbs

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41737 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2200 Del Paso Blvd Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

Page 266 of 397

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 48626 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3030 Explorer Dr Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 53092 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3301 Fong Ranch Rd Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 41736 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5524 Assembly Ct Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 267 of 397

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Mauricio, Arminda, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 107400 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7215 55th St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist

Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Mauricio, Arminda, MD

Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Scales that weigh up to lbs

Sacramento Community Clinic

PHC#: 80327 NPI: 1427715515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 965 El Camino Ave Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 642-1867 Primary Fax: (844) 491-6066 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD

NPI: 1194799650 License: C39164 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

Race: Black or African American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1588736508 License: G74184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1467567834 License: A30252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 268 of 397

Limanon, Chainaronk, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1861597528 License: C42678 Gender: Male

Thai

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Mauricio, Arminda, MD**

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1104066919 License: C144987 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to lbs

Selah Women's Health

PHC#: 35673 NPI: 1457731911

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

2216 Buenaventura Blvd Ste B

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P.EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 338-0002 Primary Fax: (855) 851-6199

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cabrera, Kelsie Lynn, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1689026809 License: 20A21785 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Kang, Jennifer Anne, MD (\$)

NPI: 1417132572 License: A125872 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Turner, Sarah Jane, MD**

NPI: 1720240096 License: A117465 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

Serr, Cheryl A., MD

PHC#: 28290 NPI: 1831199744

Not Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1842 Buenaventura Blvd Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 225-8500 Primary Fax: (530) 246-4000 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Serr, Cheryl Anarosa, MD

NPI: 1831199744 License: A68989 Gender: Female Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Knopp, Kathleen Margaret, MD

NPI: 1386670040 License: G161148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Franck, Shannon Jean, NP

NPI: 1407974066 License: 14592 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP 💲

NPI: 1558615369 License: 21795 Gender: Female

Mien

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 269 of 397

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 29269NPI: 1700960267

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 464-5974 Primary Fax: (707) 464-5970 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hobeika, Elie Moubarak, MD (\$\foatsigma\$)

NPI: 1134381536 License: A108245 Gender: Male Arabic, French

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kirk, John Howarth, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1922020783 License: A54807 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 💲

NPI: 1770841249 License: 21336 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

The Women's Babies' & Children's Center

PHC#: 61564 NPI: 1891710638

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 1000 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

 $\c b, P, EB, IB, R$

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 225-7480 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7293 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Knopp, Kathleen Margaret, MD

NPI: 1386670040 License: G161148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perry, Thomas James, MD 🕏

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1073533311 License: A32506 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1558615369 License: 21795 Gender: Female

Mien

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 300lbs

No referral required for in-network OB/GYN providers

Trinity Community Health Clinic

PHC#: 27964 NPI: 1356422307

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31 Easter Ave Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

も, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-4186 Primary Fax: (530) 623-4397 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Turnure Medical Group

PHC#: 27697 NPI: 1457379034

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2288 Auburn Blvd Ste 104 Sacramento, CA 95821

Page 270 of 397

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 866-3664 Primary Fax: (916) 581-8661 Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Wed 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Thu 9:30 AM - 1:00 PM

Cline, Jerry Michael, MD (\$)

NPI: 1336126374 License: A106005 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Urogynecology Consultants

PHC#: 17738 NPI: 1750323119

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2801 K St Ste 200 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 779-1160 Primary Fax: (916) 779-1166 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Van Kirk, Samuel D., MD

PHC#: 28409 NPI: 1417052226

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2139 Airpark Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P.R.E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 247-0270 Primary Fax: (530) 247-0271 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Van Kirk, Samuel David, MD (\$)

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1417052226 License: A86026 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers

WellSpace Health Arden-Arden Arcade Community Health Center

+ Immediate Care

PHC#: 83174 NPI: 1548789050

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 2433 Marconi Ave Sacramento, CA 95821

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5276 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Santhakumar, Lata, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1376717801 License: A129118 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

WellSpace Health Norwood Community Health Campus

PHC#: 84174 NPI: 1932663192

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 3946 Norwood Ave Sacramento, CA 95838

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5432 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hastings, Alison Jaymalin, DO 💲

NPI: 1518167444 License: 20A14171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

WellSpace Health Rancho Cordova Community Health Center

PHC#: 62464 NPI: 1437404654

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations

10423 Old Placerville Rd Ste A

Sacramento, CA 95827

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 368-0815 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 271 of 397

Manansala, Deanne Allen, NP

NPI: 1770036519 License: 6530 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

WellSpace Women's Health Center

PHC#: 35569 NPI: 1841713732

Accepting New Patients

No Age Limitations 7601 Hospital Dr Ste 220 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento **P.R.E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 689-8943

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Allen, Nathan Hale, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1598739161 License: G37098 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hastings, Alison Jaymalin, DO 💲

NPI: 1518167444 License: 20A14171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Kakar, Freshta, DO

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1023384526 License: 20A14541 Gender: Female

Urdu

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manchireddy, Seema Reddy, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1790185866 License: A156328 Gender: Female

Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rodgers Jr, Bennye Daniel, MD

◆ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1598843096 License: A71596 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Santhakumar, Lata, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1376717801 License: A129118 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thorne, Olga Petrovna, MD

♦ Obstetrics & Gynecology

NPI: 1144400656 License: A106908 Gender: Female

Russian

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Marr, Linda Lee, NP

NPI: 1669437737 License: 15284 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Melchione, Julie Pan, PA

NPI: 1225005630 License: 12938 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables

No referral required for in-network

OB/GYN providers.

Occupational Therapy

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908 4250 Fowler Ln Ste 101 Diamond Springs, CA 95619

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (530) 626-4734 Primary Fax: (530) 626-6551 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 AM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140 NPI: 1457333908

9045 Bruceville Rd Ste 130 Elk Grove. CA 95758

Page 272 of 397

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 691-5400 Primary Fax: (916) 691-5427 Mon - Wed, Fri 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Thu 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 101

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5900 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5913 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1301 E Bidwell St Ste 201 Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5915 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5906 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 202

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 353-5295 Primary Fax: (916) 353-5297 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3187 Zinfandel Dr Bldg E Ste 3 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 842-5800 Primary Fax: (916) 928-9774 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3270 Arena Blvd Ste 415 Sacramento. CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 928-1234 Primary Fax: (916) 928-1356 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Gou Wen-Out Wuk

PHC#: 27336

NPI: 1497751572 2121 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-2540 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7003 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mad River Community Hospital

PHC#: 2020

NPI: 1518996040 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 822-3621 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Potawot Health Village

PHC#: 27336

NPI: 1497751572 1600 Weeot Way

Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt **5**, **P,IB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 1000lbs

Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 2741

NPI: 1043292303 3300 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 725-3361 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence St. Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047

NPI: 1609858950 2024 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

i iuiiik B

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 273 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 441-4454 Primary Fax: (707) 445-3243 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

SPOT, Inc.

PHC#: 81311 NPI: 1548809841

1801 Buenaventura Blvd Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 215-3385 Primary Fax: (530) 215-3800 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gausman, Cassidy L, OT

NPI: 1770256885 License: 22630 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120NPI: 1750493979

1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 224-2229 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Erickson, Laura Michele, OT

NPI: 1871878538 License: 5408 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kirk II, Michael Oleary, OT

NPI: 1346308459 License: 4881 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Southern Humboldt Community Clinic

PHC#: 28031 NPI: 1336367515

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 509 Elm St

Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt **弘** , **E**,**T**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (707) 923-3921 Primary Fax: (707) 923-3902 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Pagano, Katelyn Marie, OT

NPI: 1679319792 License: 19091 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh

up to 350lbs

Sutter Coast Hospital

PHC#: 3233 NPI: 1457367062 800 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531 Del Norte

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 464-8511 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Oncology

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lerner, Dimitry L, MD (\$

NPI: 1992965354 License: A92223 Gender: Male Russian

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hematology and Oncology Associates of Northern California

PHC#: 73169 NPI: 1346757135

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1631 Creekside Dr Ste 102

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 250-0377 Primary Fax: (916) 250-0378 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 274 of 397

Javeed, Mansoor, MD (\$)

NPI: 1205802907 License: A49861 Gender: Male

Hindi, Kannada, Korean, Punjabi,

Russian

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Health Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 61270 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

177 La Casa Via Ste 200 A&D Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-7333 Primary Fax: (925) 296-7332 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chen, Gigi Qiqi, MD 💲

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1821073636 License: A84387 Gender: Female Chinese, Mandarin Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Choudhry, Aditi, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1427218908 License: A115151 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Unknown

Sutter Delta Medical Center Sutter Solano Medical Center

Ethnicity: Unknown Edraki, Babak, MD \$\\$NPI: 1942249388 License: G67092

Gender: Male

French, Persion, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Patel, Ronak Prakash, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1255872602 License: A157379 Gender: Male Gujarati, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Svahn, Tiffany Holcombe, MD

NPI: 1518920479 License: A81256 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Tang, Tianyi, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1902285760 License: A151192

Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Wang, Yubao, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1306942644

License: C149361 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

John Muir Health Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 61270 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 177 La Casa Via Ste 390 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 692-5610 Primary Fax: (925) 692-5712 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baweja, Abinav, MD

NPI: 1770961575 License: A154829 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chaiyarat, Walailuk, MD 💲

NPI: 1811140478 License: A117301 Gender: Female

Thai

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chen, Gigi Qiqi, MD (\$)

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1821073636 License: A84387 Gender: Female Chinese, Mandarin Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Choudhry, Aditi, MD

◆ Hematology
 ◆ Medical Oncology
 NPI: 1427218908
 License: A115151
 Gender: Female

Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Sutter Delta Medical Center Sutter Solano Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Krupitskaya, Yelena, MD

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1750565529 License: A95966 Gender: Female Russian, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown
Martin, Lesley C, MD (\$)

◆ Hematology

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1114900834 License: A77425 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Sutter Solano Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Patel, Ronak Prakash, MD

◆ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1255872602 License: A157379

Gender: Male Gujarati, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Robles, Robert Leon, MD

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1518963958 License: G64631 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 276 of 397

Ethnicity: Unknown

Svahn, Tiffany Holcombe, MD

NPI: 1518920479 License: A81256 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Tang, Tianyi, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1902285760 License: A151192 Gender: Female Cantonese, Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Wang, Yubao, MD ◆ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1306942644 License: C149361 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

McBride, Robin Elizabeth, PA-C

NPI: 1780810325 License: 22117 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sidhu, Sonia Samra, NP

NPI: 1992532949 License: 95030997 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Medical Center

PHC#: 37660 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2175 Rosaline Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-6000 Primary Fax: (530) 225-6125 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Chu, Ping Sun, MD

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1316957368 License: G185236 Gender: Male Cantonese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Desmond, Daniel, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1063892214 License: C195954 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Didigu, Chukwuka Anthony, MD

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1154716389 License: A147301 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

UCSF Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fellows, Howard Wayne, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1659365526 License: G88376 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greene, Kyle Richard, MD

◆ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1033470364 License: A126756 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Page 277 of 397

Center-Redding
Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Unknown

Martynova, Anastasia, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1841731288 License: A163908 Gender: Female

Russian

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rajappa, Prabhu, MD** NPI: 1992780142

License: A89081 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Romain, Joshua, MD

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1528447448 License: A176454 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White, Katelyn Santana, NP

NPI: 1730661521 License: 95020854 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Oncology Center

PHC#: 34883 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 310 Hartnell Ave Ste A&C Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 245-2900 Primary Fax: (530) 221-1717 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ayoola, Ayodele Ganiyu, MD

◆ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1164558763

License: C194296 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Dakroub, Maher O, DO**

♦ Internal Medicine NPI: 1427438928 License: 20A19179

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kalra, Arun Kumar, MD 💲

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1356489181 License: C51926 Gender: Male

Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kim, Brian Kap-Soo, MD

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1871532051 License: G88900 Gender: Male Korean

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Sutter Auburn Faith Hospital Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lombardi, Donald Paul, MD

◆ Hematology & Medical Oncology

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1053339788 License: G88129 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Michels, Ross McGuire, MD

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1679740211 License: C200529 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perez-Cardona, Jorge Hernan, MD

◆ Hematology
 ◆ Medical Oncology
 NPI: 1801829635
 License: C52554
 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rajappa, Prabhu, MD** NPI: 1992780142

NPI: 1992780142 License: A89081 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kakpo-Moore, Senan Isabelle, PA

NPI: 1629670203 License: 60419 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Promila Dhanuka, MD

PHC#: 78939 NPI: 1225094469

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2145 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-1425 Primary Fax: (530) 247-1533 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Dhanuka, Promila, MD

NPI: 1225094469 License: A95171 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28082 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2710 Dolbeer St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 267-2060 Primary Fax: (707) 267-2061 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Choate, Jennifer Jane, MD (\$)

♦ Hematology

♦ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology

NPI: 1326073354 License: G59117 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mesleh Shayeb, Akram, MD

◆ Hematology
◆ Internal Medicine
◆ Medical Oncology
NPI: 1861784993
License: A154825
Gender: Male

Arabic, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Nelli, Erin M, DO NPI: 1487869129 License: 20A22272 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jauwena, Oswald Erland, NP

NPI: 1538349477 License: 15842 Gender: Male Indonesian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Adrena Elaine, PA-C

NPI: 1225144231 License: 65184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sierra Hematology & Oncology Medical Center

PHC#: 6333 NPI: 1992796759

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6555 Coyle Ave Ste 301 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 962-1544 Primary Fax: (916) 962-0230 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chrysofakis, Grigorios, MD

♦ Hematology & Medical Oncology

NPI: 1700159118 License: 137137 Gender: Male

Greek

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lalchandani, Ram N, MD

♦ Hematology

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Medical Oncology NPI: 1114993813 License: G45543

Gender: Male Hindi, Sindhi

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Virk, Navneet, MD

NPI: 1275703076 License: A102063 Gender: Female

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital Oncology Center

PHC#: 68073 NPI: 1134687734

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2340 Liberty Pkwy Ste 200 Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-6010 Primary Fax: (530) 527-7308 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sardar, Philip Daud, MD

NPI: 1912079724 License: C50312 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte **5**, **P,EB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Adrouny, Adour, MD (\$)

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Medical Oncology NPI: 1447298955 License: A34013 Gender: Male Armenian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sandoval, Katherine, FNP

NPI: 1790248417 License: 95011107 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

Page 280 of 397

that weigh up to 800lbs

Ophthalmology

Anderson Eye Care

PHC#: 27583 NPI: 1699078030

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2890 Ventura St Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 365-6471 Primary Fax: (530) 365-3332 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Barthelow, Joel Isaac, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1013974625 License: A94358 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout

Enloe Health

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Spencer, Terrence Scott, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1538124292 License: C171076 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Bowen, T. Adam, DO

PHC#: 23417 NPI: 1841268273

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2005 Court St Ste J Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-4733 Primary Fax: (530) 246-6019 Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 3:30 PM

Bowen, Thomas Adam, DO (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1841268273 License: 20A9097 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cascade Eye Care

PHC#: 69353 NPI: 1699078030

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1751 Hartnell Ave Ste 1 Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-2325 Primary Fax: (530) 223-2252 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Barthelow, Joel Isaac, MD (\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1013974625 License: A94358 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout

Enloe Health

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Spencer, Terrence Scott, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1538124292 License: C171076 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Corning Eye Care

PHC#: 82797 NPI: 1699078030

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 400 Solano St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 824-2166 Primary Fax: (530) 824-5916 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Barthelow, Joel Isaac, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1013974625 License: A94358 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout

Enloe Health

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Gajda, David Jeffrey, MD 🕏

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1396839395 License: G88865 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

Feather River Hospital

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McGraw, Douglas Laurence, DO 💲

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1033430293 License: 20A13644 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sharma, Mithlesh Chandra, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528052719 License: A93698 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Eye Site of Sacramento

PHC#: 13736 NPI: 1134140346

Available By Referral Only

13 Years and Older

4925 J St

Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 452-8105 Primary Fax: (916) 452-4659 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Jones, Richard Arnold, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1538186044 License: A43646 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kira, David Takeshi, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1689696411 License: A77637 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Serdahl, Christian Lee, MD

NPI: 1740279710 License: G64066 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gibb, Gregory, MD

PHC#: 27870 NPI: 1467410829

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2840 Oneil Ln Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9777 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1003 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gibb, Gregory Neal, MD (\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1467410829 License: G45184 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Humboldt Medical Eye Associates

PHC#: 29196 NPI: 1578053864

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2434 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 443-5685 Primary Fax: (707) 298-2159 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mizoguchi, Michael Bruce, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1861418808 License: A70161 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

James B. Martel MD Inc.

PHC#: 15908 NPI: 1851312300

Available By Referral Only

11216 Trinity River Dr Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 Sacramento

Page 282 of 397

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 635-6161 Primary Fax: (916) 635-5145 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Sat 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Martel, James Benjamin, MD (\$\forall)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1851312300 License: G60544 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mastroni, John S., MD

PHC#: 25458 NPI: 1568420008

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2840 Oneil Ln Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Humboldt も

Primary Phone: (707) 443-9777 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1003 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mastroni, John Steven, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1568420008 License: G76915 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Mission Hills Eye Center

PHC#: 11909 NPI: 1902986003

Available By Referral Only

10 Years and Older 1515 Contra Costa Blvd Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

Contra Costa

ġ

Primary Phone: (925) 685-1130 Primary Fax: (925) 685-1162 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chahal, Resham Singh, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1023061959 License: G71732 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Northridge Eye Care

PHC#: 32750 NPI: 1154759785

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 530 Main St Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-1750 Primary Fax: (530) 529-4551 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Haugen, Brian Owen, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1225244411 License: A111494 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

King, Daniel Mckenzie, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1841226073 License: G39123 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Retinal Consultants Medical Group

PHC#: 21152 NPI: 1740437920

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

9381 E Stockton Blvd Ste 106

Elk Grove, CA 95624

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 714-5500 Primary Fax: (916) 714-5510 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Equi, Robert Anthony, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497864664 License: A78901 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Page 283 of 397

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ghiassi, Maryam, MD**

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1346773934 License: A184813 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Huang, Natalie Taoying, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1366948598 License: A185086 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McAllister, Mark Anthony, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1669934394 License: A196061 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Medina Mendez, Carlos Alonso,

MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1811218316 License: A138518 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Patel, Sarju, MD (\$

NPI: 1730384876 License: C146195 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramakrishnan, Meera Suja, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1659802387 License: A186915 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telander, David Gregory, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528043023 License: A82894 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Tsai, Tony, MD (\$)

• Ophthalmology

NPI: 1548294101 License: A96629 Gender: Male Russian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wendel, Robert Thomas, MD (\$\forall)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1235234634 License: G43291 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Retinal Consultants Medical Group

PHC#: 39464 NPI: 1033566096

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2330 E Bidwell St Ste 200

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

b

Primary Phone: (916) 293-9381 Primary Fax: (916) 673-9145 Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Margaret Amy, MD (\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1477504405 License: A103453 Gender: Female Taiwanese

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cupp, David Gordon, MD 瀪

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497901565 License: A120754 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Equi, Robert Anthony, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497864664 License: A78901 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ghiassi, Maryam, MD**

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1346773934 License: A184813 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Huang, Natalie Taoying, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1366948598 License: A185086 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McAllister, Mark Anthony, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1669934394 License: A196061 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Medina Mendez, Carlos Alonso,

MD (\$

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1811218316 License: A138518 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Patel, Sarju, MD \$
NPI: 1730384876
License: C146195

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pearlman, Joel Abrahm, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1154430460 License: A78783 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ramakrishnan, Meera Suja, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1659802387 License: A186915 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telander, David Gregory, MD (\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528043023 License: A82894 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Tsai, Tony, MD ❖
◆ Ophthalmology
NPI: 1548294101
License: A96629
Gender: Male
Russian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wendel, Robert Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1235234634 License: G43291 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Retinal Consultants Medical Group

PHC#: 2315 NPI: 1942842984

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3 Park Center Dr Ste 100 Sacramento, CA 95825 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 454-4861 Primary Fax: (916) 454-3603 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Margaret Amy, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1477504405 License: A103453 Gender: Female Taiwanese

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cupp, David Gordon, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497901565 License: A120754 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Dow, Eliot Robert, MD**

NPI: 1740711647 License: A159638 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Equi, Robert Anthony, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497864664 License: A78901 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ghiassi, Maryam, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1346773934 License: A184813 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Huang, Natalie Taoying, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1366948598 License: A185086 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McAllister, Mark Anthony, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1669934394 License: A196061 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Medina Mendez, Carlos Alonso,

MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1811218316 License: A138518 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pearlman, Joel Abrahm, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1154430460 License: A78783 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Pole, Cameron, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1386090074 License: A151860 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Ramakrishnan, Meera Suja, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1659802387 License: A186915 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Singh, Nakul, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1649776535 License: A195329 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telander, David Gregory, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528043023 License: A82894 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Tsai, Tony, MD ❖
◆ Ophthalmology
NPI: 1548294101
License: A96629
Gender: Male
Russian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wa, Christianne April, MD (\$\foats)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1073908976 License: A144991 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Warmerdam, Dorotheea Oana, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1033228739 License: A96243 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wendel, Robert Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1235234634 License: G43291 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Yee, Kin Keung, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1205035144 License: C184028 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Retinal Consultants Medical Group

PHC#: 11558 NPI: 1841383882

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5775 Greenback Ln Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 339-3655 Primary Fax: (916) 339-3658 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Margaret Amy, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1477504405 License: A103453 Gender: Female Taiwanese

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cupp, David Gordon, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1497901565 License: A120754 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ghiassi, Maryam, MD**

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1346773934 License: A184813 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Huang, Natalie Taoying, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1366948598 License: A185086 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McAllister, Mark Anthony, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1669934394 License: A196061 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Medina Mendez, Carlos Alonso,

MD 💲

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1811218316 License: A138518 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pearlman, Joel Abrahm, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1154430460 License: A78783 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pole, Cameron, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1386090074 License: A151860 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Reed, John Brian, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528177706 License: G82260 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telander, David Gregory, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1528043023 License: A82894 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Tsai, Tony, MD ❖
◆ Ophthalmology
NPI: 1548294101

License: A96629 Gender: Male Russian, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wendel, Robert Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1235234634 License: G43291 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Riverside Eyecare Professionals

PHC#: 42488 NPI: 1265158703

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2801 Park Marina Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2273 Primary Fax: (530) 244-2708

Spanish

Mon - Thu 7:45AM - 5:00 PM Fri 7:45AM - 1:00 PM

Sumsion, Michael Alton, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1699725507 License: G68804 Gender: Male Chinese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Sumsion, Sean Michael, MD (\$\foats)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1538504469 License: A144812 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 65499 NPI: 1992012306

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 706 Peach St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2827 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wolk, Peter J, MD (\$)

◆ Cardiovascular Disease

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1679561286 License: G34455 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McClough, Daniel Joseph, PA-C (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1023220167 License: 13458 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Royo Eye and Laser Center

PHC#: 35575 NPI: 1801139175

8120 Timberlake Way Ste 211

Sacramento, CA 95823

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 423-2134 Primary Fax: (916) 542-9608 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chua, Gabriel Samuel Siy, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

NPI: 1265476428 License: A49399 Gender: Male

Mandarin, Romanian, Spanish,

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Eye Medical Group, Inc.

PHC#: 16676 NPI: 1346235603

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3190 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-2500 Primary Fax: (530) 226-1375 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bagga, Harmohina, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1306024104 License: A104390 Gender: Female

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Crum, Bryan Glenn, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1902891385 License: G69282 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Patients Hospital

of Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Fox, Robert C, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1508869819 License: C50857 Gender: Male Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Silverstein, Bruce Edward, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1255326476 License: G76457 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Patients Hospital

of Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Eye Medical Group, Inc.

PHC#: 28647 NPI: 1346235603

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 900 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 223-2500 Primary Fax: (530) 226-1375 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Bagga, Harmohina, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1306024104 License: A104390 Gender: Female

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Page 289 of 397

Crum, Bryan Glenn, MD (\$)

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1902891385 License: G69282 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Patients Hospital

of Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Silverstein, Bruce Edward, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1255326476 License: G76457 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Patients Hospital

of Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817 Sacramento

8

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Gandhi, Nandini G, MD (\$)

NPI: 1578761755 License: A118195 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Siskiyou Eye Center Medical Group Inc

PHC#: 28991 NPI: 1144224577

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2524 Westside Rd Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-2760 Primary Fax: (530) 842-5839 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Epstein, William Stuart, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1740285667 License: C39568 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ewing Jr, Robert Henry, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1548265267 License: C40089 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State

Ethnicity: Decline to State Fredrickson, Jared Scott, MD

NPI: 1902394893 License: A177453 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Welder, Jeffrey David, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1043504681 License: A135745 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Retina Medical Group

PHC#: 24015 NPI: 1053389064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 400 30th St Ste 402 Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (415) 972-4600 Primary Fax: (415) 975-0999 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Agarwal, Anita, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1508940628 License: C143103 Gender: Female Hindi, Kannada

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chen, Judy Ju-Yi, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1265875611 License: A141948 Gender: Female Mandarin, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Robert Norman, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1558339747 License: G52144 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jumper, James Michael, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1609844687 License: A52949 Gender: Male

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDonald, Henry Richard, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1720056567 License: G45366 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pasricha, Malini Veerappan, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1215469606 License: A158453 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Asian Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Retina Medical Group

PHC#: 24015 NPI: 1053389064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

101 S San Mateo Dr Ste 306

San Mateo, CA 94401

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (415) 972-4600 Primary Fax: (415) 975-0999 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Agarwal, Anita, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1508940628 License: C143103 Gender: Female Hindi. Kannada

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chen, Judy Ju-Yi, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1265875611 License: A141948 Gender: Female Mandarin, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Robert Norman, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1558339747 License: G52144 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Jumper, James Michael, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1609844687 License: A52949 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:
Alta Bates Summit Medical
Center-Alta Bates Campus
California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDonald, Henry Richard, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1720056567 License: G45366 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pasricha, Malini Veerappan, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1215469606 License: A158453 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Retina Medical Group

PHC#: 24015 NPI: 1053389064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1981 N Broadway Ste 265 Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (415) 972-4600 Primary Fax: (415) 975-0999 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Agarwal, Anita, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1508940628 License: C143103 Gender: Female Hindi. Kannada

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chen, Judy Ju-Yi, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1265875611 License: A141948 Gender: Female Mandarin, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Robert Norman, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1558339747 License: G52144 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jumper, James Michael, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1609844687 License: A52949 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDonald, Henry Richard, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1720056567 License: G45366 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pasricha, Malini Veerappan, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1215469606 License: A158453 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Asian Ethnicity: Unknown

West Coast Retina Medical Group, Inc.

PHC#: 2976NPI: 1053389064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1445 Bush St

San Francisco, CA 94109

San Francisco

8

Primary Phone: (415) 972-4600 Primary Fax: (415) 975-0999 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Agarwal, Anita, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1508940628 License: C143103 Gender: Female Hindi, Kannada

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Orthopaedic Surgery

Chen, Judy Ju-Yi, MD

♦ Ophthalmology NPI: 1265875611 License: A141948 Gender: Female Mandarin, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cunningham Jr, Emmett Thomas,

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1083706261 License: A51186 Gender: Male

Italian

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Johnson, Robert Norman, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1558339747 License: G52144 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Jumper, James Michael, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1609844687 License: A52949 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Alta Bates Campus California Pacific Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDonald, Henry Richard, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1720056567 License: G45366 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: California Pacific

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pasricha, Malini Veerappan, MD

◆ Ophthalmology NPI: 1215469606 License: A158453 Gender: Female Spanish, Tamil CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Unknown

Banner Health Clinic

PHC#: 41307 NPI: 1205267549

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1680 Paul Bunyan Rd Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 257-5730 Primary Fax: (530) 257-6039 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kurylo, John Christopher, MD 🕏

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1467611988 License: A142617 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Meter, Jeffrey J, MD
◆ Orthopaedic Surgery

NPI: 1023074796 License: G70048 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan Hospital Sutter Amador Hospital

Page 293 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reis, Mark Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1982709432 License: G88836 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Banner Lassen Medical Center

Sutter Amador Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Arnold, Kellie Lyn, FNP

NPI: 1043844947 License: 95014206 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 400lbs

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6600 Mercy Ct Ste 260 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fujii, Scott Koji, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1235391798 License: A116074 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Romero, Denise Marie, MD (\$\foats)

NPI: 1194922542 License: A95275 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 29516 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2528 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 528-6100 Primary Fax: (530) 528-6196 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mikulecky, Michael S, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1245211507 License: A90779 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Verhoog, Norman M, MD 💲

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1558388066 License: G57945 Gender: Male

Dutch

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 301 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-3500 Primary Fax: (530) 242-3546 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: **B PEBIBRET**

Blackburn, Brian Russell, DO (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1851687297 License: 20A17167 Gender: Male

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jones, David Bradley, MD (\$\\$)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1477665693 License: A81751 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schafer, Patrick Christopher, MD

NPI: 1144684796 License: A192260 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Armbruster, Joel Michael, PA-C

NPI: 1952919839 License: 58896 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Davis, Brian Mark, PA-C (\$)

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1508946351 License: 18631 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ludlow, Christopher Clay, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1942372198 License: 17530 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mallamo, Daniel Scott, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1346352572 License: 15252 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tobler, Clark Joseph, NP (\$\forall)

NPI: 1619406287 License: 95006677 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Epic Orthopedics

PHC#: 75464 NPI: 1518549534

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2662 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 395-0340 Primary Fax: (530) 255-6107 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Miles, Troy Anthony, MD

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1972829968 License: A134281 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Osborne, Aaron Geoffrey, DO

NPI: 1265460687 License: 20A9141 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paul, Matthew Kenichi, MD

◆ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1710943816 License: A94289 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hartland, Gary Allen, PA-C

NPI: 1851403075 License: 13653 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sidener, Matthew Wayne, PA-C

Page 295 of 397

NPI: 1477644730 License: 15066 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fairchild Medical Clinic

PHC#: 26862 NPI: 1093892275

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 475 Bruce St Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

Primary Phone: (530) 842-3507 Primary Fax: (530) 842-0232 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Eastman Jr. Wilfred Walter, MD (\$)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1437129939 License: G39623 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Fairchild Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rice, Orrin Dale, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1619354453 License: 55196 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Steele, Jessica, PA-C** NPI: 1609484799 License: 64602 Gender: Female

Thibert, Michael Dennis, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1659301208 License: 12103 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Fall River Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 22704 NPI: 1922179498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

43658 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta P.EB.IB.E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9020 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4068

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Guthrie, Todd Bruce, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery
NPI: 1871555334
License: G60880
Gender: Male
Hospital Privileges:
Mayers Memorial Hospital
Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Folsom Spine Ravi Ramachandran, MD

PHC#: 48226 NPI: 1528242757

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2330 E Bidwell St Ste 100 Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 245-3322 Primary Fax: (916) 245-1150 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ramachandran, Ravi, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1528242757 License: A119166 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mad River Healthcare Clinic

PHC#: 41338 NPI: 1609979707

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3798 Janes Rd Ste 6 Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt **.**, **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (707) 825-4952 Primary Fax: (707) 822-0655 Tue - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Kim, Andrew C, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

◆ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1609978618 License: G45641 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to 450lbs

Mayers Rural Health Center

PHC#: 73166 NPI: 1497298483

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 20641 Commerce Way Burney, CA 96013 Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 335-6070 Primary Fax: (530) 335-4078 clinicinfo@mayersmemorial.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Guthrie, Todd Bruce, MD 💲

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery
NPI: 1871555334
License: G60880
Gender: Male
Hospital Privileges:
Mayers Memorial Hospital
Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

550lbs

Mercy Mt Shasta Community Clinic

PHC#: 24946 NPI: 1568799500

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

912 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou & , P,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 926-7131 Primary Fax: (530) 926-7134 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Guthrie, Todd Bruce, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1871555334 License: G60880

Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mayers Memorial Hospital

Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ure, Keith Jeffrey, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1548261225 License: C41937 Gender: Male French, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

DeCarlis, Todd Phillip, PA-C

NPI: 1598004152 License: 51695 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

450lbs

Northeastern Rural Health Clinic

PHC#: 7477 NPI: 1477563518

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1850 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 252-1340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Northern California Orthopaedic Associates

Page 297 of 397

PHC#: 32433 NPI: 1942610795

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7807 Laguna Blvd Ste 480 Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 798-4717 Primary Fax: (855) 212-4803 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28086 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2826 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt &, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 443-8066 Primary Fax: (707) 268-3251 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Haight, Holly Joanna, MD

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1083693923 License: A98489 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Kaiser Permanente Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kilgore, William Beau, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1508891029 License: A94844 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kurylo, John Christopher, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1467611988 License: A142617 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McGoldrick, Erik Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1528258738 License: A124053 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wimmer, Timothy Michael, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1811955735 License: C54546 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adams, Kimberlee Kristen, NP

NPI: 1386403020 License: 95029459 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hales, Jennifer Woolsey, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1841232576 License: 15908 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hsiao, Joseph Weijoe, PA-C

NPI: 1730813205 License: 63711 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rivas, Lance Dion, PA 🕏

NPI: 1346422821 License: 20085 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Steinheiser, Amanda May, PA-C 💲

NPI: 1861910093 License: 54811 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP

NPI: 1578847034 License: 20481 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

San Francisco Spine Surgeons

PHC#: 79056 NPI: 1629657424

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1 Shrader St Ste 600 San Francisco, CA 94117

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 750-5570 Primary Fax: (415) 750-8103 Mon, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Tue, Wed 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM

Hsu, Ken-Yao, MD 💲

NPI: 1275695843 License: G35379 Gender: Male

Cantonese, Japanese, Mandarin

Page 298 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nelles, David Beck, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1760710610 License: A138113 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown Zucherman, James F., MD (\$

NPI: 1194887760 License: C36687 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ehmer, Nathan Ross, DO (\$\forall)

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1871767673 License: 20A10366 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Providence Santa Rosa Memorial

Hospital

UCSF Medical Center

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ferraro Jr, Stephen Peter, MD

NPI: 1366544595 License: A51269 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Kam, Galen Sean, MD

Orthopaedic Surgery
NPI: 1477617496

License: A 82714 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Miles, Troy Anthony, MD

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery

NPI: 1972829968 License: A134281 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schillen, Jack David, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

♦ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1265401541 License: A91728 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schleunes, Scott, DPM

NPI: 1033748512 License: 5901 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Schwartz, Paul Eric, MD

NPI: 1780796904 License: G60459 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brayshaw, Alice Evelyn, PA-C

NPI: 1215007661 License: 18032 Gender: Female

American Sign Language

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C**

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Page 299 of 397

Doll, Stephen John, PA-C

NPI: 1649345281 License: 13839 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Trevor, Kristin Marie, FNP

NPI: 1043442361 License: 95013428 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Boakes, Jennette Louise, MD (\$)

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1972569531 License: G70017 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Davids, Jon Robert, MD

NPI: 1124080593 License: G68422 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shriners Hospitals for Children

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Friel, Nicole Anne, MD (\$\foats)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

◆ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1962711861 License: A151736 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Haus, Brian Michael, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

◆ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1356462824 License: A123463 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Iqbal, Fatema Lakhani, MD

NPI: 1104005933 License: A101633 Gender: Female Hindi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: Shriners Hospitals for Children

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

James, Michelle Anne, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Hand Surgery

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1205892346 License: G54828 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Javidan, Yashar, MD ❖
◆ Orthopaedic Surgery

NPI: 1225318876 License: A116502 Gender: Male

Farsi

Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

Page 300 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Klineberg, Eric Otto, MD 💲

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1528163003 License: A100293 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kulkarni, Vedant Ashok, MD (\$\forall)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1023273604 License: A98261 Gender: Male Konkani, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Le, Hai Van, MD** \$ NPI: 1447665310 License: A160386 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

CCS Provider

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Lerman, Joel Allen, MD**

NPI: 1841256880 License: G86330 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shriners

Hospitals for Children CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Leshikar, Holly Bee, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1629389853

License: A121112 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manske, Mary Claire Bruch, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1376854133 License: A142219 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Randall, Robert Lawrence M, MD

•

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1073566717 License: G78312 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Roberto, Rolando Figueroa, MD 💲

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1497745772 License: G86870 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sinclair, Micah Katherine, MD

♦ Hand Surgery

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1689821431 License: C192301 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Templeton, Debra Jean, MD (\$)

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1831154483 License: A87723 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Awa, Tessy Kaena, FNP 瀪

NPI: 1841686623 License: 95002460 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Foo, Darvin Charles, PA-C

NPI: 1447573779 License: 54025 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keys, Kywaita Eleanor, FNP

NPI: 1588369086 License: 95023839 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McCahon, Melina Lucia, PA-C (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1245540863 License: 21204 Gender: Female French, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mysore, Prarthana Naren, PA-C

NPI: 1215129689 License: 52524 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rojas, Heather Renee, FNP

NPI: 1467888719 License: 21273 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Santos, Andrea G., NP

NPI: 1265830871 License: 95005278 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Surgical Affiliates of California

PHC#: 37708 NPI: 1932440781

Available By Referral Only

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

No Age Limitations 815 Court St Ste 4 Jackson, CA 95642

Amador

Primary Phone: (209) 217-8416 Primary Fax: (209) 217-8433 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brackett, Bess E, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1043269491 License: G88618 Gender: Female

German

Hospital Privileges:

Banner Lassen Medical Center

Sutter Amador Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Endicott, Mark Evert, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1093783425 License: G46261 Gender: Male

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Amador Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reis, Mark Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1982709432 License: G88836 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Banner Lassen Medical Center

Sutter Amador Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Surgical Affiliates of California

PHC#: 37708 NPI: 1932440781

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 807 Illinois Ave Los Banos, CA 93635

Merced

Primary Phone: (209) 710-8695 Primary Fax: (888) 308-5480 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chan, Albert Derek, MD (\$)

NPI: 1306921705 License: A82765 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos Sutter Lakeside Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chatterjee-Berfroid, Dipal, MD

NPI: 1891144242 License: A191494 Gender: Male

Bengali, French, German, Hindi Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Krogue, Justin David, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1003201666 License: A146997 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Memorial Hospital Los Banos

Page 302 of 397

UCSF Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Murrell, William Delany, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1134109572 License: A84674 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Memorial Hospital Los Banos Sutter Amador Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reynolds, Kerisimasi Lee, DO

NPI: 1518282920 License: 13974 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sendher, Rajveen Rosie Kaur, MD

NPI: 1003191396 License: A118036 Gender: Female French, Punjabi

Hospital Privileges: Memorial

Hospital Los Banos Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531 Del Norte

ら, P,EB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Berry, Micah Diaz, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1376771980 License: A110714 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Holleran, Adam Martin, MD

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery NPI: 1568627602 License: A113103 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

that weigh up to 800lbs

Orthotics Prosthetics

At Last Bra and Lingerie Boutique LLC

PHC#: 62623NPI: 1245698984
1329 Howe Ave Ste 101
Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 480-9501 Primary Fax: (916) 800-8271 Tue - Fri 9:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat By Appointment only

Biohorizon Medical

PHC#: 24020 NPI: 1083690127

3882 Del Amo Blvd Ste 604

Torrance, CA 90503 Los Angeles

LUS F

Primary Phone: (310) 321-5830 Primary Fax: (310) 321-5427 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Capstone Orthopedic, Inc.

PHC#: 21986 NPI: 1629084942

19845 Lake Chabot Rd Ste 302

Castro Valley, CA 94546

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 537-1210 Primary Fax: (510) 537-1082

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Castle Hill Holdings, Inc.

PHC#: 35002 NPI: 1487806865 3830 Auburn Blvd Ste A Sacramento, CA 95821 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 979-9729 Primary Fax: (916) 971-9393

Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Collier Orthotics and Prosthetics

PHC#: 27770 NPI: 1689831885 3161 Putnam Blvd Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 Contra Costa

Ġ

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 303 of 397

Primary Phone: (925) 943-1119 Primary Fax: (925) 943-2493 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cranial Technologies, Inc.

PHC#: 69531

NPI: 1629629845

3300 Webster St Ste 1109

Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 646-4066 Primary Fax: (844) 447-5895 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Cranial Technologies, Inc.

PHC#: 69339

NPI: 1972147916 2825 J St Ste 325

Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 744-7122 Primary Fax: (844) 447-5895

Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Cranial Technologies, Inc.

PHC#: 69478

NPI: 1629624127

1100 Van Ness Ave Ste 1000 San Francisco. CA 94109

San Francisco

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (415) 960-6800 Primary Fax: (844) 447-5895 Mon 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Tue - Fri 7:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 28959

NPI: 1942374822 2773 Harris St Ste C Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 444-0116 Primary Fax: (707) 444-8353 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 13558

NPI: 1760556641

5525 Dewey Dr Ste 102 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 863-9494 Primary Fax: (916) 863-9490 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 28486

NPI: 1568662260

1743 Creekside Dr Ste 110

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 984-5606 Primary Fax: (916) 984-8568 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 6611

NPI: 1629146832

433 Hegenberger Rd Ste 100

Oakland, CA 94621

Alameda

ġ

Primary Phone: (510) 430-2500 Primary Fax: (510) 430-2549

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 9902

NPI: 1679647556 1248 32nd St

Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 452-5724 Primary Fax: (916) 452-2715

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 19112

NPI: 1548460249

7551 Timberlake Way Ste 110 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 405-6300 Primary Fax: (916) 405-6302 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 12384

NPI: 1518975861 2761 Geary Blvd

San Francisco, CA 94118

San Francisco

Ъ

Primary Phone: (415) 346-9120 Primary Fax: (415) 346-9135 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 304 of 397

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 22535 NPI: 1316011463 654 N El Camino Real San Mateo, CA 94401 San Mateo

ġ

Primary Phone: (650) 343-4504 Primary Fax: (650) 343-4573

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 35396 NPI: 1851465736 13771 Mono Way Ste A Sonora, CA 95370 Tuolumne

Ġ

Primary Phone: (209) 532-4497 Primary Fax: (209) 532-2489 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 33819 NPI: 1205900180 644 E Harding Way Ste A Stockton, CA 95204

San Joaquin Ġ

Primary Phone: (209) 466-2546 Primary Fax: (209) 466-0916 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanger Clinic

PHC#: 11286 NPI: 1225102379 350 N Wiget Ln Ste 100 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 274-5980 Primary Fax: (925) 274-5992 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kickstart Orthotics & Prosthetics

PHC#: 71614 NPI: 1881177442 4651 Telegraph Ave Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 996-4200 Primary Fax: (510) 906-4557

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Sat By Appointment only

Laurence Orthotics and Prosthetics

PHC#: 8270 NPI: 1992793574 3324 Webster St Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 658-2062 Primary Fax: (510) 658-7779

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Medequip, Inc

PHC#: 61265 NPI: 1942394119 27 Brookline

Aliso Viejo, CA 92656

Orange

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (800) 944-3422 Primary Fax: (800) 685-5678

Spanish

Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Medequip, Inc.

PHC#: 23777 NPI: 1942394119 1304 East St Ste 107 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (800) 944-3422 Primary Fax: (949) 425-1738

Spanish

Mon - Fri 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Pacific Medical Prosthetics and Orthotics-Midtown Sacramento

PHC#: 21238 NPI: 1326048893 2901 K St STE 170 Sacramento, CA 95816 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 706-1520 Primary Fax: (916) 455-5001 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Professional Orthopedic Systems of Sacramento

PHC#: 2092 NPI: 1821083163

5049 College Oak Dr Ste F Sacramento, CA 95841

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 331-3537 Primary Fax: (916) 331-3587 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Restore Orthotics & Prosthetics

PHC#: 37429 NPI: 1689072670 24 Antelope Blvd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 527-2305 Primary Fax: (530) 527-2311 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat, Sun By Appointment only

Restore Orthotics & Prosthetics

PHC#: 28947

NPI: 1629476510 2160 Court St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 605-4292 Primary Fax: (530) 605-4296 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

River City Prosthetics & Orthotics

PHC#: 31072 NPI: 1821430844

3001 P St Ste B Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

ġ,

Primary Phone: (916) 737-2200 Primary Fax: (916) 737-2202 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Spectrum Prosthetics & Orthotics of Redding, Inc.

PHC#: 28940

NPI: 1639173537 1844 South St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-4500 Primary Fax: (530) 243-4554 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Support Care Services

PHC#: 6185

NPI: 1043390198 251 Shaw Rd

South San Francisco, CA 94080

San Mateo

Ġ

Primary Phone: (650) 615-9357 Primary Fax: (650) 615-9358 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tegerstrand Orthotics & Prosthetics

PHC#: 27064

NPI: 1144317306 830 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou

Ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 926-0560 Primary Fax: (530) 241-4092 Thu 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Tegerstrand Orthotics & Prosthetics

PHC#: 13223 NPI: 1437144797 2102 Civic Center Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 241-4040 Primary Fax: (530) 241-4092

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat, Sun On Call

Thrive Prosthetics

PHC#: 46868

NPI: 1699227009 6620 Coyle Ave Ste 301 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 671-3417 Primary Fax: (916) 241-9344 Hindi, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Otolaryngology

Bergstrom, Richard, MD

PHC#: 28646

NPI: 1679557367

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste A Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

8

Primary Phone: (530) 243-3687 Primary Fax: (510) 854-1374 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 306 of 397

Bergstrom, Richard Todd, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1679557367 License: A80467 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Buxa, Gary, MD

PHC#: 28990 NPI: 1013991124

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 243-3687 Primary Fax: (510) 854-1374 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Buxa, Gary Arnold, MD (\$

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1013991124 License: A74853 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Cartwright, Wade, MD

PHC#: 9690 NPI: 1376643254

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 411 30th St Ste 401 Oakland, CA 94609

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 834-6642 Primary Fax: (510) 834-3115

Mon, Wed - Fri 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Tue 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Cartwright, Wade Randall, MD (\$)

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1376643254 License: G26221 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2510 Airpark Dr Ste 106 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-3580 Primary Fax: (530) 242-3582 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Blum, Mitchell Edward H, MD (\$)

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1770586448 License: G25010 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Campanelli III, Joseph Lewis, MD

•

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1487690749 License: G79290 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wadsworth, Thelma Renee, PA-C

NPI: 1962942078 License: 61886 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 307 of 397

Jothi, Sumana, MD 💲

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1609931484 License: A90856 Gender: Female Spanish

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28089 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste B Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 444-8863 Primary Fax: (707) 444-9496 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Barkdull, Gregory Curtis, MD (\$\square\$)

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1962418806 License: A93160 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Counts, Shaheen, MD 💲

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1972727063 License: A122136 Gender: Male Farsi, Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lennard, Colleen Marie, MD

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1316913197 License: A64328 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paulson, Lorien Mary, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1902000839 License: C171757 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dunn, Alison Elizabeth, ANP (\$)

NPI: 1669775490 License: 20238 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 44805 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3307 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 725-9383 Primary Fax: (707) 725-1140 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Barkdull, Gregory Curtis, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1962418806 License: A93160 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Counts, Shaheen, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1972727063 License: A122136 Gender: Male Farsi, Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lennard, Colleen Marie, MD

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1316913197 License: A64328 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Paulson, Lorien Mary, MD (\$\foats)

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1902000839 License: C171757 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dunn, Alison Elizabeth, ANP (\$

Page 308 of 397

NPI: 1669775490 License: 20238 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 40060 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6600 Mercy Ct Ste 180A Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 736-6644 Primary Fax: (916) 966-0749 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Hasday, Steven Joshua, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1881198208 License: A163748 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kearns, Michael Joseph, MD (\$\\$)

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1144223819 License: G46894 Gender: Male Russian

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nyland, Deanne Marie, MD 💲

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1538332176 License: A123960 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Goldfarb, David Scott, PA-C 💲

NPI: 1144333642 License: 21376 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1561 Creekside Dr Ste 180

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 984-8830 Primary Fax: (916) 984-8834 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Barker, Simone Alexandra, MD

NPI: 1972063378 License: A196443 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Groppo, Eli Robert, MD (\$)

♦ Otolaryngology
NPI: 1245402338
License: A102807
Gender: Male
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy Hospital of Folsom
Mercy San Juan Hospital
Sutter Medical Center Sacramento
Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hasday, Steven Joshua, MD 💲

NPI: 1881198208 License: A163748 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McLaughlin, Conor William, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1962846949 License: A134478 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shearer, Sarah Charles, MD

NPI: 1831694363 License: A184258 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keaton, Evelyn Legaspi, NP (\$)

NPI: 1306942529 License: 15973 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

Li, Xiaoling, PA-C

NPI: 1598012908 License: 63174 Gender: Female Mandarin

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sacramento Ear Nose & Throat

PHC#: 4707 NPI: 1497758155

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1111 Exposition Blvd Bldg 700

Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento &

Primary Phone: (916) 736-3399 Primary Fax: (916) 233-4171 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Areen, Richard Gordon, MD (\$\foats)

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1609879386 License: G46817 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Barker, Simone Alexandra, MD

NPI: 1972063378 License: A196443 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Benscoter, Brent Jason, MD 🕏

♦ Otolaryngology

♦ Otology & Neurotology

NPI: 1376703454 License: A150679 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fife, Timothy Alois, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1073747663 License: A130563 Gender: Male German

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Groppo, Eli Robert, MD 💲

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1245402338 License: A102807 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hasday, Steven Joshua, MD 🕏

NPI: 1881198208 License: A163748 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Kiener, David Joel, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1770605495 License: G29773 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McKennan, Kevin Xavier, MD (\$)

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1356344022 License: G40176 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McLaughlin, Conor William, MD 💲

◆ Otolaryngology NPI: 1962846949 License: A134478 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shearer, Sarah Charles, MD

NPI: 1831694363 License: A184258 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento Sutter Roseville Medical Center

Page 310 of 397

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Varadarajan, Varun, MD

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1508285693 License: A188996 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Goldfarb, David Scott, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1144333642 License: 21376 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keaton, Evelyn Legaspi, NP (\$)

NPI: 1306942529 License: 15973 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817 Sacramento

ġ.

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Senders, Craig William, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1093788853 License: G52273 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte ₺, P,EB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

McClain Jr, Albert Austin, MD (\$)

♦ Otolaryngology NPI: 1811006786 License: G71625 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Coast

Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

that weigh up to 800lbs

Pain Management

Abbassi, Shahram, MD

PHC#: 29258 NPI: 1689805624

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 826-8271 Primary Fax: (707) 825-4975 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Abbassi, Shahram, MD

♦ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1396774139 License: A51286 Gender: Male

Farsi

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adventist Health

PHC#: 41276 NPI: 1285054106

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 155 Solano St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 824-4663 Primary Fax: (530) 824-5204 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Page 311 of 397

Murala, Samuel Sanjay, MD

NPI: 1205210150 License: A157820 Gender: Male Hindi, Telugu

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kalra, Ruben, MD 💲

◆ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1245228766 License: A102041 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bright Heart Health Medical Group

PHC#: 48518 NPI: 1427569037

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (800) 892-2695 Primary Fax: (415) 458-2691 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

California Pain Specialists

PHC#: 70488 NPI: 1558903849

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

6939 Sunrise Blvd Ste 106 Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 352-7777 Primary Fax: (877) 354-4771 www.needpaindoc.com info@needpaindoc.com Mon - Fri By Appointment only

Mon They Appointment only

Jacobs, Daniel Larsen, DO

◆ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1093058604 License: 20A18850 Gender: Male

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Miller, Michael P, DO

♦ Anesthesiology NPI: 1609309475 License: 20A20013 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greenville Rancheria

PHC#: 15154 NPI: 1568455053

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1425 Montgomery Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

♠, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 528-8600 Primary Fax: (530) 528-8612

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Pearson, John David, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1033221262 License: 14973 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

Interventional Pain Solutions

PHC#: 39407 NPI: 1538487608

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1158 N Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 768-1722 Primary Fax: (530) 768-1585 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lipman, Zachary Jacob, MD 🥞

◆ Anesthesiology NPI: 1063583326 License: A90178 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rushmer, Timothy John, MD

NPI: 1952895179 License: A191194 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

Page 312 of 397

Race: White

Ethnicity: Decline to State

Northeastern Rural Health Clinic

PHC#: 7477 NPI: 1477563518

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1850 Spring Ridge Dr Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 251-5000 Primary Fax: (530) 252-1340 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sat 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 350lbs

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28090 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2675 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 476-2929 Primary Fax: (707) 442-4004 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Ramchandani, Avinash Nari, MD



◆ Pain Medicine

♦ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1730358532 License: A96965 Gender: Male Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Providence Santa

Rosa Memorial Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adams, Kimberlee Kristen, NP

NPI: 1386403020 License: 95029459 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Pain Medicine

PHC#: 74243 NPI: 1851936728

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2111 Airpark Dr Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 247-3733 Primary Fax: (605) 799-8184 Mon - Thu 6:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Workman Jr, Theodore Edward, MD (\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

◆ Anesthesiology NPI: 1316970031 License: G65834 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Mt Shasta Mercy Medical Center-Redding

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revive Pain & Spine Center

PHC#: 60839 NPI: 1063991685

Available By Referral Only

19 Years and Older 3609 Mission Ave Ste D Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 650-8333 Primary Fax: (530) 650-8388 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Linn, Andrew James, MD (\$)

◆ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1093908832 License: A109892 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Gonzalez, Erika Minerva, NP

Page 313 of 397

NPI: 1467103689 License: 95019210 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Warhover, Agnes Grajo, PA

NPI: 1346432929 License: 18641 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Gasman, Michael Anthony, MD

♦ Anesthesiology NPI: 1851461248 License: G67965 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Borrello, Michael Terrance, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1265476857 License: C163019 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Monroe, Forrest Rulison, MD

◆ Anesthesiology ◆ Pain Medicine NPI: 1114362019 License: A152407 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brayshaw, Alice Evelyn, PA-C

NPI: 1215007661 License: 18032 Gender: Female

American Sign Language

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Planchard, Sarah L, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1942522495 License: 20841 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Smith, Larry Derrell, PA-C

NPI: 1558332650 License: 53072 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771 NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte **b**, **P,EB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715 Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 800lbs

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Palliative Medicine

Adobe PH CA Medical Group PC

PHC#: 106146NPI: 1427889195

Services Not Provided at the Site

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (323) 438-0978 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Will, Scott Joseph, PA-C

NPI: 1518051077 License: 54306 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Adobe PH CA Medical Group PC

PHC#: 106146NPI: 1427889195

135 S State College Blvd Ste 228

Brea, CA 92821

Orange

Primary Phone: (323) 203-0070 Primary Fax: (833) 377-0525 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wada, Jonathan Mark, MD

NPI: 1780995068 License: A121522 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Agiri, Elizabeth Ayodele, AGACNP-BC

NPI: 1346600699 License: 95025066 Gender: Female

Yoruba

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Borja, Katerina Marie, FNP

NPI: 1962983627 License: 95009750 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nakagawa, Jenna Nagata, PA-C

NPI: 1083913180 License: 21419 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Novine, Dianne Brigette, FNP-BC

NPI: 1619482098 License: 95008038 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Will, Scott Joseph, PA-C

NPI: 1518051077 License: 54306 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Compass Palliative Care

PHC#: 100836 NPI: 1124693924

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2501 W Burbank Blvd Ste 206

Burbank, CA 91505

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (818) 732-8272 Primary Fax: (818) 732-8522

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dellinger, Oscar David III, MD

NPI: 1770682874 License: G169230 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Continuum Care Hospice

PHC#: 36551 NPI: 1467859900

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1001 Galaxy Way Ste 206 Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Ġ

Primary Phone: (510) 560-2012 Primary Fax: (434) 424-1124 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Hospice of Humboldt

PHC#: 25185

NPI: 1619015393 3327 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 445-8443 Primary Fax: (707) 445-2230

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Nelson, John Christopher, MD

NPI: 1124029319 License: G74722 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Medical Home Care Professionals

PHC#: 11974 NPI: 1982607065

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2115 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 226-5577 Primary Fax: (530) 226-5585 www.medicalhomecarepros.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mantri, Dinesh Samaya, MD

NPI: 1659411361 License: A45236 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Palliative Care of the East Bay

PHC#: 4287 NPI: 1205946555

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3470 Buskirk Ave Pleasant Hill. CA 94523

Contra Costa

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 887-5678 Primary Fax: (925) 887-5667 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sample, Sally Ann, MD

NPI: 1346336807 License: G85941 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dolan, Janice Maire, FNP

NPI: 1982680864 License: 11543 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

ResolutionCare PC

PHC#: 35202 NPI: 1194121681

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Services Not Provided at the Site

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (707) 442-5683 Primary Fax: (707) 440-8100 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Eglitis, Autumn Dawn, MD

♦ Hospice & Palliative Medicine -Internal Medicine

NPI: 1992116610 License: A150389 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Russell, Joshua Warne, MD

♦ Emergency Medicine

♦ Hospice & Palliative Medicine -**Emergency**

NPI: 1417274200 License: A151987 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Benko, Darrell Elliott, NP

NPI: 1023538139 License: 95024802 Gender: Male

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 316 of 397 Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nganga, Mary Njeri, AGNP

NPI: 1578920880 License: 95003460 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Slade, Jonathan Khristopher,

FNP-C

NPI: 1841705233 License: 95007621 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP

NPI: 1255374690 License: 14520 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wagner, Zachary Michael, FNP

NPI: 1992371793 License: 95017018 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zelenka, Katrina Lynn, NP

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1265858641 License: 95006676 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pediatric Cardiology

Capital Pediatric Cardiology Associates. Inc.

PHC#: 46878 NPI: 1508211277

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2830 East St

Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (916) 750-2328 Primary Fax: (916) 710-8113 Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hill, James Adam, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1093920928 License: A136758 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manohar, Naveen Srampical, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1790777308 License: A88977 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wright, Stanley Benjamin, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1578555058 License: G72738 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Yousufi, Umair, MD (\$)

NPI: 1134357437 License: A109986 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Breshears, Ashley Dyan, FNP-C

NPI: 1811700669 License: 95033712 Gender: Female Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Capital Pediatric Cardiology Associates, Inc.

PHC#: 40035 NPI: 1508211277

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (916) 750-2328 Primary Fax: (916) 710-8113 Fri 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Hill, James Adam, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1093920928 License: A136758 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Page 317 of 397

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown

PARTNERSHIP SPECIALIST PROVIDERS – AVAILABLE BY REFERRAL ONLY

NORTHERN SPECIALISTS DIRECTORY

Ethnicity: Unknown

Manohar, Naveen Srampical, MD

(3)

NPI: 1790777308 License: A88977 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wright, Stanley Benjamin, MD 💲

NPI: 1578555058 License: G72738 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Yousufi, Umair, MD \$

NPI: 1134357437 License: A109986 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Capital Pediatric Cardiology Associates, Inc.

PHC#: 40033 NPI: 1508211277

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2929 K St Ste 200

Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 750-2328 Primary Fax: (916) 710-8113 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Hill, James Adam, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1093920928 License: A136758 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Long, Zsofia Banhegyi, MD

◆ Pediatrics NPI: 1023207511 License: A97292 Gender: Female Hindi, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Lucile Packard

Children's Hospital CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Manohar, Naveen Srampical, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1790777308 License: A88977 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Santana, Stephanie, MD

NPI: 1861856635 License: A188612 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wright, Stanley Benjamin, MD (\$\foatspiral)

NPI: 1578555058 License: G72738 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yimer, Muluneh Abebe, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1558620047 License: A155887 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yousufi, Umair, MD 🕏

NPI: 1134357437 License: A109986 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Grewal, Rupinder Kaur, FNP

NPI: 1548036478 License: 95027574 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 318 of 397

Capital Pediatric Cardiology Associates. Inc.

PHC#: 40032 NPI: 1508211277

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2509 W March Ln Ste 150 Stockton, CA 95207 San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (916) 750-2328 Primary Fax: (916) 710-8113 Tue, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Hill, James Adam, MD 💲

NPI: 1093920928 License: A136758 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Manohar, Naveen Srampical, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1790777308 License: A88977 Gender: Male

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wright, Stanley Benjamin, MD (\$\foatspiral)

NPI: 1578555058 License: G72738 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Yousufi, Umair, MD (\$)

NPI: 1134357437 License: A109986 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Hill, James Adam, MD 💲

NPI: 1093920928 License: A136758 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Yimer, Muluneh Abebe, MD (\$)

NPI: 1558620047 License: A155887 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Sutter Coast Community Clinic

PHC#: 20771NPI: 1700960267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 780 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte **5**, **P,EB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 464-6715

Primary Fax: (707) 465-0870

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Grady Jr, Stafford Robert, MD 🥞

♦ Pediatric Cardiology

◆ Pediatrics NPI: 1003888132 License: G47262 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Lucile Packard Children's Hospital

Sutter Coast Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales

that weigh up to 800lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 319 of 397

Pediatric Gastroenterology

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years 2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817 Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

DeLorimier, Arthur John, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1649238254 License: G137863 Gender: Male **Hospital Privileges:**

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hassan, Maheen Ahmed, MD

NPI: 1467896464 License: A124406 Gender: Female **Hospital Privileges:**

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Pediatric Neurology

Shailesh Asaikar, MD Inc.

Child & Adolescent Neurological

Consultants PHC#: 3376 NPI: 1952468258

Available By Referral Only

0-17 Years

1 Scripps Dr Ste 303 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 649-9800 Primary Fax: (916) 649-9801 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Asaikar, Shailesh Manohar, MD (\$)

♦ Neurology with Special Qual in Child Neurology

NPI: 1770695181 License: A49354 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hopkins, Frances, FNP

NPI: 1497427835 License: 95018173 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pediatric Surgery

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Anderson, Jamie Elizabeth, MD

◆ Pediatrics

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1659782100 License: A140553 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Erin Glenn, MD 🕏

♦ Pediatric Surgery NPI: 1396916524 License: A114914 Gender: Female **Hospital Privileges:**

Shriners Hospitals for Children **UC Davis Medical Center**

Page 320 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kohler, Jonathan Emerson, MD

♦ Pediatric Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1134231293 License: C170636 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sadegh, Cameron, MD

NPI: 1558742064 License: A191255 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Wieck, Minna, MD**

♦ Pediatric Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1558650200 License: A130197 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Iyamu-Sanusi, Tracey Osasere, FNP

NPI: 1093087595 License: 95009824 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ouzts, Kendall Anne, FNP (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1871091108 License: 95007734 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Physical Medicine Rehabilitation

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 65481 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1450 Treat Blvd Ste 200 Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-9750 Primary Fax: (925) 947-5345 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dana Jr, John Aird, MD 💲

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1114091105 License: G76791 Gender: Male Korean, Spanish

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lapalme, Suleiman Nikola, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

♦ Brain Injury Medicine

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1932466778 License: A143434 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Tony Li-Wei, MD

◆ Family Medicine

♦ Sports Medicine-Family Physician

NPI: 1871784678 License: A100732 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 321 of 397

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 46295 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2675 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Humboldt も

Primary Phone: (707) 268-0100 Primary Fax: (707) 268-0110 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Strouse, Amy Elizabeth, DO

 ◆ Pain Medicine - Physical Med & Rehab

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1164832721 License: 20A17551 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Spine and Sports Medicine

PHC#: 28649 NPI: 1356578959

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 1945 Shasta St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta . P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 244-4608 Primary Fax: (530) 247-1096 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Purcell, Joseph Patrick, DO

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1326227901 License: 20A10323 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Revive Pain & Spine Center

PHC#: 60839 NPI: 1063991685

Available By Referral Only

19 Years and Older 3609 Mission Ave Ste D Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 650-8333 Primary Fax: (530) 650-8388 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Khan, Akbar, DO (\$)

◆ Pain Medicine

♦ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1528383833 License: 20A13486 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Mendocino Coast Woodland Memorial Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gonzalez, Erika Minerva, NP

NPI: 1467103689 License: 95019210 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Warhover, Agnes Grajo, PA

NPI: 1346432929 License: 18641 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 43949 NPI: 1679988950

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2540 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2778 Primary Fax: (530) 690-2229 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Filbrandt, Phillip Ross, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1013955657 License: G85910 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Enloe Health

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 322 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sabet, Farzad Hossainali, MD

NPI: 1164454591 License: C52437 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brayshaw, Alice Evelyn, PA-C

NPI: 1215007661 License: 18032 Gender: Female

American Sign Language

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Arsenault, Shawna Beth, MD (\$)

◆ Pediatric Rehabilitation Medicine

NPI: 1629203898 License: A137053 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Davidson, Loren T, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Pediatric Rehabilitation Medicine◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1073594560 License: A84391 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Evans, Maya Capoor, MD 🕏

◆ Brain Injury Medicine

◆ Pediatric Rehabilitation Medicine

NPI: 1366695439 License: A135464 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ingwerson, Julie Lynn, MD (\$\frac{1}{3}\)

NPI: 1073772844 License: A110646 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Joyce, Nanette Cunningham, DO

(\$)

◆ Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

NPI: 1124241302 License: 20A10309 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

McDonald, Craig Michel, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

♦ Physical Medicine - Neuromuscular

Medicine NPI: 1144201047 License: G63830 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Physical Therapy

Advantage Physical Therapy and Sports Performance

PHC#: 77165 NPI: 1699257857 6512 Westside Rd Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-0115 Primary Fax: (530) 244-0149 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Elo, Kevin Scott, PT (\$\square\$)

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1801841630 License: 43120 Gender: Male Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Lange, Rachel, PT \$
NPI: 1538687769
License: 293605
Gender: Female

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Anderson Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29191 NPI: 1679599161 2835 Childress Dr Anderson, CA 96007 Shasta

3116 6

Primary Phone: (530) 378-0998 Primary Fax: (530) 378-2072 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT 💲

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jacks, Cody Jefferson, PT (\$\\$)

NPI: 1669148391 License: 301010 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Johnson, Shay A, PT (\$)

NPI: 1538611280 License: 292216 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29093 NPI: 1861717605 1495 Victor Ave Ste D Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 221-8090 Primary Fax: (530) 221-9954 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT (\$)

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Baas, Donald Roy, PT (\$)

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Cassell, Glenn, PT \$ NPI: 1366814717 License: 297972 Gender: Male

Jacks, Cody Jefferson, PT (\$)

NPI: 1669148391 License: 301010 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Troll, Ryan Vaughn, PT 💲

Page 324 of 397

NPI: 1477008035 License: 291824 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908 4250 Fowler Ln Ste 101 Diamond Springs, CA 95619

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (530) 626-4734 Primary Fax: (530) 626-6551 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 AM

Hatch, Heather Michelle, PT

NPI: 1609965557 License: 29329 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

9045 Bruceville Rd Ste 130

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 691-5400 Primary Fax: (916) 691-5427 Mon - Wed, Fri 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Thu 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Buhay, Jose Martin Capellan, PT

NPI: 1992207393 License: 293603 Gender: Male Filipino, Tagalog Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 101

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5900 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5913 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 201

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5915 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5906 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Perez, Stephanie Colleen, PT

NPI: 1932548229 License: 42148 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Ruple, Larry Doug, PT

NPI: 1649569633 License: 37678 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 202

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 353-5295 Primary Fax: (916) 353-5297 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3187 Zinfandel Dr Bldg E Ste 3 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 842-5800 Primary Fax: (916) 928-9774 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fuqua, Charles Scott, PT

NPI: 1730267071 License: 9856 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Unknown

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3270 Arena Blvd Ste 415 Sacramento. CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 928-1234 Primary Fax: (916) 928-1356 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Gohil, Dipali Suresh, PT

NPI: 1417074238 License: 40988 Gender: Female

Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi, Urdu

Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Burney Physical Therapy

PHC#: 61299 NPI: 1861717605

37451 State Highway 299 E Ste A &

R

Burney, CA 96013

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 335-3206 Primary Fax: (530) 746-0778 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT 🕏

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Baas, Donald Roy, PT (\$)

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cassell, Crystal Yarbrough, PT 💲

NPI: 1871965228 License: 297997 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Cassell, Glenn, PT \$ NPI: 1366814717 License: 297972

Gender: Male
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Gheen, Garret Anthony, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356396642 License: 30344 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cascade Physical Therapy, Inc.

PHC#: 29303 NPI: 1942664438 2123 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 222-5188 Primary Fax: (530) 222-5167 Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Goss, Erick Kimball, PT (\$)

NPI: 1487602942 License: 26399 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Churn Creek Healthcare

Redding Rancheria PHC#: 35929 NPI: 1164807533 3184 Churn Creek Rd Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 768-2436 Primary Fax: (530) 722-4151 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat, Sun 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Engbretson, Michael R., PT

NPI: 1992871578 License: 24866 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wallace, Kathleen, PT

NPI: 1568832426 License: 294253 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilkes, Kimberly Umscheid, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1083982375 License: 291391 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 450lbs

Corning Physical Therapy

PHC#: 98781 NPI: 1225803505 710 Solano St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 458-7770 Primary Fax: (530) 458-7735 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT 💲

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Howell, Jeffrey Ryan, PT

NPI: 1851493274 License: 21237 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Crux Rehabilitation

PHC#: 81545 NPI: 1104349927

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 8031 Fruitridge Rd Ste A Sacramento, CA 95820

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 669-9038 Primary Fax: (916) 529-4161 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Garcha, Jagdeep Kaur, PT

NPI: 1952551442 License: 37541 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Elevate Physical Therapy

PHC#: 72956 NPI: 1114538782 1920 Barney Rd Anderson, CA 96007

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 365-2142 Primary Fax: (530) 365-5655 Mon, Wed, Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Smith, Stephanie Sciarra, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1194741900 License: 26754 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Fairchild Medical Center

PHC#: 37531 NPI: 1093892275 205 Executive Ct Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

ġ

Primary Phone: (530) 842-4381 Primary Fax: (530) 842-3037 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

First Step Physical Therapy Inc

PHC#: 46339 NPI: 1285081836 650 Howe Ave Ste 505 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento Primary Phone: (916) 786-7837

Primary Phone: (916) 786-783 Primary Fax: (916) 916-7844 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Khurana, Monika, PT 💲

NPI: 1851575773 License: 3164 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gou Wen-Out Wuk

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572 2121 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 296-2540 Primary Fax: (707) 269-7003 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hernandez, Dennis Joseph, PT

NPI: 1467120931 License: 300889 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Macgregor, Madison, PT

NPI: 1902581846 License: 300189 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Tiss, Matthew, PT** NPI: 1427712736 License: 302089 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greenville Rancheria

PHC#: 15154 NPI: 1568455053 1425 Montgomery Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 528-8600 Primary Fax: (530) 528-8612

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lamberson, Mark David, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1528287281 License: 37227 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Montana, James V, PT 💲

Page 327 of 397

NPI: 1114028305 License: 14685 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

Mad River Community Hospital

PHC#: 2020 NPI: 1518996040 3800 Janes Rd Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 822-3621 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mad River Rehab & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 2020

NPI: 1518996040 4605 Valley West Blvd Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

⊓นเเเยยเน ส์

Ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 825-4950 Primary Fax: (707) 825-4951 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Thayer, John Charles, PT

NPI: 1619466166 License: 16978 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Vallee, Lucas Ryan, PT

NPI: 1841720463 License: 36091 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Maxim Physical Therapy

PHC#: 35239 NPI: 1447312871 2321 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-8480 Primary Fax: (530) 242-8485 Mon, Wed, Fri 6:30 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 7:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Tomasin, James Virgil, PT

NPI: 1457552275 License: 18949 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mountain Valley Physical Therapy

PHC#: 54113 NPI: 1881135457

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 50 Nugget Ln Ste A Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Primary Phone: (530) 623-2570 Primary Fax: (530) 623-2573 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT 💲

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Baas, Donald Roy, PT (\$)

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mountain View Physical Therapy

PHC#: 35918 NPI: 1306215850 1255 East St Ste 100 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-1280 Primary Fax: (530) 247-0310 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Baas, Brian Scott, PT (\$)

NPI: 1730127432 License: 18794 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Donald Roy, PT 💲

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cassell, Crystal Yarbrough, PT (\$)

NPI: 1871965228
License: 297997
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Cassell, Glenn, PT \$
NPI: 1366814717
License: 297972

License: 297972
Gender: Male
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Davids, Erin, PT
NPI: 1831708742
License: 298611
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 328 of 397

North Valley Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29109 NPI: 1275681660 951 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-9142 Primary Fax: (530) 241-9201 Mon, Wed, Thu 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM Tue, Fri 7:00 AM - 12:45PM

Kannier, Dean Mason, PT

NPI: 1407931751 License: 18430 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pacific Northwest Physical Therapy

PHC#: 30509 NPI: 1316921596 225 | St

Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte も

Primary Phone: (707) 464-9511 Primary Fax: (707) 464-9513 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Kime, Bradley Raymond, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1316921596 License: 23616 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Palo Cedro Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29205NPI: 1477627594
22038 Old 44 Dr Ste A
Palo Cedro, CA 96073

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 547-3220 Primary Fax: (530) 547-3221 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Donald Roy, PT (\$)

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Earle, James George, PT (\$\\$)

NPI: 1235210501 License: 23572 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Santoro, Angela Rose, PT 💲

NPI: 1982184701 License: 299162 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wood, Todd Edward, PT

NPI: 1073541140 License: 17089 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Potawot Health Village

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt &, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Hernandez, Dennis Joseph, PT

NPI: 1467120931 License: 300889 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

ProRehab Physical Therapy and Sports Performance

PHC#: 68808 NPI: 1699257857 3673 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 533-5030 Primary Fax: (530) 213-5970 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Elo, Kevin Scott, PT (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1801841630 License: 43120 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Lange, Rachel, PT NPI: 1538687769 License: 293605 Gender: Female

Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 2741 NPI: 1043292303

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

3300 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 725-3361 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence St. Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047 NPI: 1609858950 2024 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

В

Primary Phone: (707) 441-4454 Primary Fax: (707) 445-3243 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Red Bluff Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29215 NPI: 1902861602 100 Jackson St Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-5777 Primary Fax: (530) 529-5772 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Lamberson, Mark David, PT (\$\\$)

NPI: 1528287281 License: 37227 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Montana, James V, PT 💲

NPI: 1114028305 License: 14685 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Rancheria Tribal Health Center

PHC#: 28373 NPI: 1104859354

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1441 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 224-2700 Primary Fax: (530) 224-2742 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Cawker, Atun, PT

NPI: 1841975208 License: 304311 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gutermuth, Angela Mueggler, PT

(\$)

NPI: 1972627776 License: 25862 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to

400lbs

Rolling Hills Clinc

PHC#: 26484 NPI: 1992012306

705 E St

Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2827 Primary Fax: (978) 416-8198 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Mendenhall, Dale William, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1740453398 License: 34565 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sinclair, Jordan Evan, PT (\$)

NPI: 1780082867 License: 41935 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stroman, Jacob Steven, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1336527324 License: 42497 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 26484 NPI: 1992012306

740 Solano St Corning, CA 96021

Tahama

Tehama も

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2827 Primary Fax: (530) 690-2802 Mon, Wed 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Mendenhall, Dale William, PT 💲

NPI: 1740453398 License: 34565 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sinclair, Jordan Evan, PT (\$)

NPI: 1780082867 License: 41935 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stroman, Jacob Steven, PT (\$)

NPI: 1336527324 License: 42497 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rolling Hills Clinic

PHC#: 43949

NPI: 1679988950

2540 Sister Mary Columba Dr

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 690-2778 Primary Fax: (530) 690-2229 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Mendenhall, Dale William, PT (\$\\$)

NPI: 1740453398 License: 34565 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sinclair, Jordan Evan, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1780082867 License: 41935 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stroman, Jacob Steven, PT 💲

NPI: 1336527324 License: 42497 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

SPOT, Inc.

PHC#: 81311 NPI: 1548809841

1801 Buenaventura Blvd Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 215-3385 Primary Fax: (530) 215-3800 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gheen, Garret Anthony, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356396642 License: 30344 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Owens, Jessica Laura, PT

NPI: 1972933430 License: 40769 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Selah Women's Health

PHC#: 35673 NPI: 1457731911

2216 Buenaventura Blvd Ste B

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 338-0002 Primary Fax: (855) 851-6199

Spanish

Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shasta Lake Physical Therapy

PHC#: 29092 NPI: 1255376893

5061 Shasta Dam Blvd Shasta Lake, CA 96019

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 275-0777 Primary Fax: (530) 275-8779 Mon, Wed, Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Baas, Donald Roy, PT 💲

NPI: 1245268317 License: 17148 Gender: Male Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Davids, Stephen, PT \$

NPI: 1144839366 License: 298612 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Earle, James George, PT (\$\\$)

NPI: 1235210501 License: 23572 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Troll, Ryan Vaughn, PT 💲

NPI: 1477008035 License: 291824 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wood, Todd Edward, PT

NPI: 1073541140 License: 17089 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 224-2229 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Allmeyer-Green, Rita Maureen, PT

NPI: 1043236946 License: 22264 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Lindsey, David Eric, PT

NPI: 1447330816 License: 23910 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Martin, Tyler Michael, PT

NPI: 1851836506 License: 297512 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Wilson, Lucas Bo, PT** NPI: 1053428698

License: 30275 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Six Rivers Rehab and Sports Medicine

PHC#: 2020 NPI: 1518996040 550 Highway 96

Willow Creek, CA 95573

Humboldt

Ъ

Primary Phone: (530) 629-3338 Primary Fax: (530) 629-4349 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Thayer, John Charles, PT

NPI: 1619466166 License: 16978 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Spring Physical Therapy

PHC#: 74319 NPI: 1437715414

5120 Manzanita Ave Ste 110 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 926-0496 Primary Fax: (916) 248-7477 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Doskalchuk, Yevgeniy Leonidovich, PT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1528525755 License: 295776 Gender: Male Russian

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Hospital

PHC#: 3233 NPI: 1457367062 800 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

b

Primary Phone: (707) 464-8511 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 332 of 397

Fontes, Caleb Jeffrey, PT

NPI: 1265716765 License: 33464 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Trinity Health Center

Redding Rancheria PHC#: 42097 NPI: 1386164580 81 Arbuckle Ct Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 623-0021 Primary Fax: (530) 623-0025 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gutermuth, Angela Mueggler, PT

(\$)

NPI: 1972627776 License: 25862 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 400lbs

Trinity Hospital

PHC#: 3080 NPI: 1750462271 60 Easter Ave

Weaverville, CA 96093

Trinity

Primary Phone: (530) 623-5541

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Turtle Rabbit Physical Therapy

PHC#: 105022 NPI: 1982720942 1124 Clement St

San Francisco, CA 94118

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 592-3937 Primary Fax: (888) 527-9119

Gujarati, Hindi

Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Patel, Karuna D, PT

NPI: 1982720942 License: 23219 Gender: Female

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Van Williams Physical Therapy

PHC#: 68895 NPI: 1194123802 1988 Park Marina Dr

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 241-1559 Primary Fax: (530) 241-4298 Mon, Wed, Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Williams, Van Charles, PT 💲

NPI: 1871719716 License: 21859 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Plastic Reconstructive Surgery

Bay Area Esthetics Plastic Surgery Inc.

PHC#: 76529 NPI: 1497329940

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 490 Post St Ste 1701 San Francisco, CA 94102

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 523-5235 Primary Fax: (415) 523-5235 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mueller, Melissa Ann, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1861837148 License: A135625 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence Santa

Rosa Memorial Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pourtaheri, Navid, MD (\$)

NPI: 1942543681 License: A167926 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence Santa

Page 333 of 397

Rosa Memorial Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thayer, Kelsey, PA-C

NPI: 1740966449 License: 63003 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28092 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2460 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

Humbolo も

Primary Phone: (707) 445-3075 Primary Fax: (707) 445-3076 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Green Jr, Robert Metcalf, MD (\$)

◆ Plastic Surgery NPI: 1932198249 License: G73342 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Pardoe, Mark Braden, MD (\$\sqrt{}\$)

◆ Plastic Surgery NPI: 1407930209 License: A78580 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Miteiko, Bethany, PA-C

NPI: 1831565084 License: 64813 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Powelson, Ian Angus, MD

NPI: 1053739185 License: A170626 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Vu, Hugh Lai, MD

NPI: 1184691677 License: A61905 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shriners

Hospitals for Children

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Podiatry

Adventist Health

PHC#: 41276 NPI: 1285054106

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 155 Solano St Corning, CA 96021 Tehama

8

Primary Phone: (530) 824-4663 Primary Fax: (530) 824-5204 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Smith, Chelsea Annette, DPM (\$\\$)

NPI: 1407095276 License: 4803 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

5120 Manzanita Ave Ste 100 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 459-4398 Primary Fax: (916) 965-6715 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bills, Adam Daniel, DPM (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Podiatrist

NPI: 1053602540 License: 5381 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Haynam, Stephen Thomas, DPM

NPI: 1235511627 License: 5441 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kahan, David Lawrence, DPM 🕏

NPI: 1902898059 License: 3921 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kim, Byunghee, DPM 💲

NPI: 1568807212 License: 5000 Gender: Male Korean

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Koga, Eric, DPM (\$) NPI: 1730748401 License: 5835

Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tovmassian, Gregory, DPM (\$\sqrt{9})

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1043589211 License: 4971 Gender: Male Russian

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6600 Mercy Ct Ste 260 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Eller, Lauren Elizabeth, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1033642335 License: 5895 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Wells, David Ian, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1720041957 License: 3571 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

O'Keefe, Connor Owen, PA-C

NPI: 1851083430 License: 62709 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1580 Creekside Dr Ste 100

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cho, Eunice Hee, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1053727529 License: 5448 Gender: Female

Korean

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hook, Ernest James, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1174614051 License: 2971 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Monson, Marshall Graham, DPM

◆ Podiatrist NPI: 1780067066 License: 5447

Gender: Male Cambodian

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Theis, Dustin, DPM**

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1669009791 License: 5979 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilkes, Craig Allan, DPM

NPI: 1942321138 License: 3432 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

O'Keefe, Connor Owen, PA-C

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1851083430 License: 62709 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1580 Creekside Dr Ste 110

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 961-3434 Primary Fax: (916) 961-0540 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hook, Ernest James, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1174614051 License: 2971 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown **Theis, Dustin, DPM**

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1669009791 License: 5979 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown Wells, David Ian, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1720041957 License: 3571 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1600 Creekside Dr Ste 3100

Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-8555 Primary Fax: (916) 435-5231 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cho, Eunice Hee, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1053727529 License: 5448 Gender: Female

Korean

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Monson, Marshall Graham, DPM

◆ Podiatrist NPI: 1780067066 License: 5447 Gender: Male Cambodian

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Wells, David Ian, DPM
◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1720041957 License: 3571 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Page 336 of 397

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilkes, Craig Allan, DPM

NPI: 1942321138 License: 3432 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Foot Care Inc

PHC#: 41437 NPI: 1508911892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5030 J St Ste 300 Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 755-0088 Primary Fax: (916) 476-5380 Tue - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Haynam, Stephen Thomas, DPM

NPI: 1235511627 License: 5441 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kahan, David Lawrence, DPM (\$)

NPI: 1902898059 License: 3921 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Koga, Eric, DPM 💲 NPI: 1730748401 License: 5835 Gender: Male Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Big Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 24950 NPI: 1356438261

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

554-850 Medical Center Dr

Bieber, CA 96009

Lassen

も, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9010 Primary Fax: (530) 999-2031

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

Burney Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 27934 NPI: 1245301308

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 37491 Enterprise Dr Burney, CA 96013

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9030 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4038

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 500lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711. See Page 21 for a description of codes: & PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 337 of 397

Butte Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 24685 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 610 W 3rd St Dorris, CA 96023

Siskiyou ₺, **P,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9070 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4056

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$)

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Dignity Health Solano St Medical Clinic

PHC#: 60688 NPI: 1609246461

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2126 Solano St Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 824-4002 Primary Fax: (530) 824-4084 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Stoddard, Sean R, DPM 🕏

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1457325169 License: 4852 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Androus Junk, Darlene Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1144272766 License: 15059 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

350lbs

Epic Orthopedics

PHC#: 75464 NPI: 1518549534

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2662 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 395-0340 Primary Fax: (530) 255-6107 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Cook, Helene Rachel, DPM

◆ Podiatrist

NPI: 1326508961 License: 5808 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fall River Valley Health Center

Mountain Valleys Health Centers

PHC#: 22704 NPI: 1922179498

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

43658 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9020 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4068

www.mtnvalleyhc.org

Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 338 of 397

Humboldt Foot and Ankle PC

PHC#: 67113 NPI: 1508422015

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2504 Harrison Ave Ste A Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 725-5223 Primary Fax: (707) 725-2756 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Deyhim, Ali, DPM

NPI: 1851590012 License: 5520 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc.

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552 5173 Lone Tree Way Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lassen Indian Health Center

PHC#: 27961 NPI: 1770564049

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 795 Joaquin St Susanville, CA 96130

Lassen &, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 257-2542 Primary Fax: (530) 257-1101 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 600lbs

Mercy Lake Shastina Community Clinic

PHC#: 27957NPI: 1255609699

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 16337 Everhart Dr Weed, CA 96094

Siskiyou & , P,R,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 938-2297 Primary Fax: (530) 938-0494 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Neuman, Lance Edward, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1780783696

License: 4126 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 440lbs

Mercy Mt Shasta Community Clinic

PHC#: 24946 NPI: 1568799500

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 912 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou ₺, **P,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 926-7131 Primary Fax: (530) 926-7134 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Neuman, Lance Edward, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1780783696 License: 4126

Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to 450lbs

Modoc Medical Clinic

PHC#: 28003 NPI: 1487764064

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1111 N Nagle St Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc ♣, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 708-8820 Primary Fax: (530) 233-4302

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales

that weigh up to 600lbs

Mt. Shasta Health Center

PHC#: 46936 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 101 Old McCloud Rd Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou **EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 999-9040 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4088 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$)

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

North Coast Podiatry PC

PHC#: 67425 NPI: 1861058737

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3798 Janes Rd Ste 9 Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 599-8677 Primary Fax: (707) 599-8176 Mon - Wed 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Thu 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Breen, Joseph Timothy, DPM (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1467574616 License: 4481 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Northern California Orthopaedic Associates

PHC#: 32433 NPI: 1942610795

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 7807 Laguna Blvd Ste 480

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (530) 798-4717 Primary Fax: (855) 212-4803 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Le, Phong, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot NPI: 1316191166 License: E4947 Gender: Male Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Pit River Health Service

PHC#: 24146 NPI: 1891762985

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 36977 Park Ave Burney, CA 96013

Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R,E Level of Access: Basic

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 340 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 335-3651 Primary Fax: (530) 335-5064 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Potawot Health Village

United Indian Health Services, Inc.

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521

Humboldt **5**, **P,IB,R,E,T**

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Breen, Joseph Timothy, DPM (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1467574616 License: 4481 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Redding Rancheria Center for Advanced Care

PHC#: 99441 NPI: 1780423244

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-6805 Primary Fax: (530) 262-6592 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Strand, Garret, DPM

NPI: 1689106882 License: 5675 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Mt Shasta Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Rancheria Tribal Health Center

PHC#: 28373 NPI: 1104859354

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1441 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 224-2700 Primary Fax: (530) 224-2742 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Hawley, Mitchell Lynn, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1659452399 License: 3819

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gender: Male

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to

400lbs

Redwood Podiatry Group, Inc.

PHC#: 27721 NPI: 1639465206

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3258 Timber Fall Ct Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

₺, IB,R,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 441-1112 Primary Fax: (707) 441-1711 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Alway, Philip Peter, DPM

◆ Surgery, Foot & Ankle NPI: 1427087287

License: 4372 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 341 of 397

Alway, Tiffany Ho, DPM

NPI: 1740229277 License: 4464 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bookwalter, Matthew Mason, DPM

NPI: 1285705038 License: 5311 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Cascade Health Centers-McCloud

McCloud Healthcare Clinic, Inc.

PHC#: 22294 NPI: 1164428488

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 116 W Minnesota Ave McCloud, CA 96057

Siskiyou \$, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 964-2389 Primary Fax: (530) 964-3141

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

350lbs

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

 $\raisebox{.}{\ }$, P,EB,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Hawley, Mitchell Lynn, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1659452399 License: 3819 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cook, Helene Rachel, DPM

◆ Podiatrist

NPI: 1326508961 License: 5808 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoyal, Rachel A, DPM 💲

NPI: 1598991366 License: 4883 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Healdsburg Hospital

Providence Santa Rosa Memorial

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nowak, Jason Daniel, DPM

♦ Surgery, Foot & Ankle

NPI: 1831402155 License: 5027 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Page 342 of 397

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stallant Health & Wellness

PHC#: 67316 NPI: 1366082463

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 515 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte

Primary Phone: (707) 460-1802 Primary Fax: (833) 916-2036

Spanish

Mon - Thu, Sun 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Huang, Daphne Lynne, DPM

NPI: 1598012395 License: 4141 Gender: Female

Romanian, Russian, Spanish,

Ukrainian Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Surprise Valley Medical Clinic

PHC#: 23307 NPI: 1073693651

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 745 Main St

Cedarville, CA 96104

Modoc

₺, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 279-6115 Primary Fax: (530) 279-6100 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM 💲

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations, Hoyer Lift, Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

Tulelake Health Center

PHC#: 27928 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 498 Main St Tulelake, CA 96134

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 999-9060 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4120 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$)

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Scales that

weigh up to 500lbs

Weed Health Center

PHC#: 46891 NPI: 1013088582

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 701 Pine St

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou &, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 999-9050 Primary Fax: (530) 362-4387

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1417955113 License: 2220 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Modoc Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to lbs

WellSpace Health Arden-Arden Arcade Community Health Center

+ Immediate Care

PHC#: 83174 NPI: 1548789050

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2433 Marconi Ave Sacramento, CA 95821 Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5276 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Au, Edward, DPM

NPI: 1689978397 License: E5659 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Pulmonary Disease

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 122 La Casa Via Ste 222 Walnut Creek, CA 94598 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 867-1900 Primary Fax: (925) 867-1901 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nathan, Manjari, MD 💲

- ◆ Critical Care Medicine Internal Medicine
- ◆ Internal Medicine
- ♦ Pulmonary Disease
- ◆ Sleep Medicine Internal Medicine

NPI: 1033386503 License: A80974 Gender: Female

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cuenin, Taylor Maclean, PA-C

NPI: 1811673502 License: 63018 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ejaz, Ehsan, PA-C** NPI: 1689087892 License: 56621 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gin, McKenna Natalie, PA-C

NPI: 1578214128 License: 60747 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mithani, Ali Hussain, PA-C

NPI: 1013630102 License: 61900 Gender: Male Hindi, Urdu Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nathan, Manjari, MD 💲

- ◆ Critical Care Medicine Internal Medicine
- ◆ Internal Medicine
- ♦ Pulmonary Disease
- ◆ Sleep Medicine Internal Medicine

NPI: 1033386503 License: A80974 Gender: Female

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Page 344 of 397

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Katsarelis, Emmeline Joyce, NP

NPI: 1013496538 License: 95009435 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Capital Allergy & Respiratory Disease Center

PHC#: 83298 NPI: 1629191267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1561 Creekside Dr Ste 130

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 453-8696 Primary Fax: (916) 453-8715 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cheng, Stanley H, DO (\$\square\$)

♦ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1063916567 License: 20A21642 Gender: Male Cantonese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chipps, Bradley Elliott, MD (\$)

◆ Allergy & Immunology

♦ Pediatrics NPI: 1073524740 License: C38640 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Garcia, Meghan Farrell, MD (\$)

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1891131447 License: A133613 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Neeno, Teresa Ann, MD 💲

NPI: 1366553273 License: G150211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Anderson, Christine T, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356764351 License: 777935 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Capital Allergy & Respiratory Disease Center

PHC#: 83300 NPI: 1629191267

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 5609 J St Ste C

Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 453-8696 Primary Fax: (916) 453-8715 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Cheng, Stanley H, DO 💲

◆ Allergy & Immunology NPI: 1063916567

License: 20A21642 Gender: Male Cantonese Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chipps, Bradley Elliott, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Allergy & Immunology

◆ Pediatrics NPI: 1073524740 License: C38640 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Medical

Center Sacramento CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Garcia, Meghan Farrell, MD 💲

NPI: 1891131447 License: A133613 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Neeno, Teresa Ann, MD 💲

NPI: 1366553273 License: G150211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Anderson, Christine T, NP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356764351 License: 777935 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greenville Rancheria

PHC#: 15154 NPI: 1568455053

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1425 Montgomery Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

♣, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Page 345 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 528-8600 Primary Fax: (530) 528-8612

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ragsdale, Richard A, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Pulmonary Disease

NPI: 1861493173 License: G56937 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Gurney Accommodations

JIVA Health Inc

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1145 Whiskeytown Ct Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 246-4180 Primary Fax: (530) 242-6421

Jiva Health, Inc

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552

Available By Referral Only

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

No Age Limitations 2182 East St Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kram, Jerrold Alan, MD

- ♦ Internal Medicine
- ◆ Pulmonary Disease

NPI: 1205922093 License: G21316 Gender: Male Spanish Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

MacDannald, Harry Joseph, MD

◆ Internal Medicine◆ Pulmonary DiseaseNPI: 1306895313

License: G26701 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc.

PHC#: 75986 NPI: 1285223552 5173 Lone Tree Way Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mercy Family Practice

PHC#: 27956 NPI: 1336588870

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2480 Sonoma St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-7800 Primary Fax: (530) 225-7888 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Germano, Nicholas Dean, DO

NPI: 1801328786 License: 20A20799 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to

500lbs

Mercy Medical Group

PHC#: 45246 NPI: 1700803418

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6555 Coyle Ave Ste 215 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 536-2449 Primary Fax: (916) 844-1565 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 346 of 397

Dhillon, Davinder Pal Singh, MD (\$\foatspirant{S}\)

NPI: 1780773960 License: A73500 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health and Rideout Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dhingani, Darshan R, MD (\$\foatspirant{S}\)

♦ Internal Medicine
NPI: 1053547968
License: A144626
Gender: Male
Gujarati, Hindi
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy General Hospital
Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Greer, Robert Dare, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174943146 License: A168700 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hoffman, Paul Joseph, MD (\$\\$)

NPI: 1821265828 License: A111644 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kanth, Pooja Madisetty, MD (\$)

NPI: 1174812531 License: A156987 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kenny, Jeffrey Aaron, MD 💲

NPI: 1316019946 License: C161788 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kuchena, Admire, MD

♦ Anesthesiology
NPI: 1023375821
License: A157278
Gender: Male
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy Hospital of Folsom
Mercy Medical Center-Redding

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Littlefield, Leslie Beth, MD

NPI: 1891181616 License: A150611 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

NorthBay Medical Center

Sierra Nevada Memorial Hospital

VacaValley Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Norris, Andrew Garrett, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1225238306 License: A121190 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

NorthBay Medical Center

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Sadik, Jamal, MD NPI: 1952665903
License: A134407
Gender: Male
Punjabi, Urdu
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy General Hospital

Mercy Hospital of Folsom Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Skaria, Shaji D, MD 💲

NPI: 1699971432 License: A129857 Gender: Male Malayalam

Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center VacaValley Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sriratanaviriyakul, Narin, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1194952010 License: A118944 Gender: Male

Thai

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Thornburg, Aaron Thomas, DO 🕏

NPI: 1669425245 License: 20A16041 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of

Folsom

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tirumala, Venkat Raghavan, MD

NPI: 1659491298 License: A127488 Gender: Male

Hindi, Kannada, Telugu, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Medical Group

PHC#: 31831 NPI: 1700803418

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3000 Q St FI 2

Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 733-3304 Primary Fax: (916) 733-5383 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aggarwal, Vinod, MD

◆ Pulmonary Disease NPI: 1023075363 License: C153542 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bharucha, Parimal Thakorbhai, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1730284464 License: A112785 Gender: Male Gujarati, Hindi Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dhingani, Darshan R, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Internal Medicine
NPI: 1053547968
License: A144626
Gender: Male
Gujarati, Hindi
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy General Hospital
Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento Sutter Medical Center Sacramento

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Greer, Robert Dare, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174943146 License: A168700 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Kuchena, Admire, MD**

♦ Anesthesiology NPI: 1023375821 License: A157278 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy Medical Center-Redding

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Neupane, Pritam, MD (\$\frac{1}{2}\)

NPI: 1801939772 License: C167782 Gender: Male Hindi, Nepali Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Norris, Andrew Garrett, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1225238306 License: A121190 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

NorthBay Medical Center

St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Sadik, Jamal, MD NPI: 1952665903
License: A134407
Gender: Male
Punjabi, Urdu
Hospital Privileges:
Mercy General Hospital
Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Skaria, Shaji D, MD (\$

NPI: 1699971432 License: A129857 Gender: Male Malayalam

Hospital Privileges: NorthBay Medical Center VacaValley Hospital Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Sriratanaviriyakul, Narin, MD 🦠

NPI: 1194952010 License: A118944 Gender: Male

Thai

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento

CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group

PHC#: 28078 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste D Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-3354 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3356 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Young, Robert Lindsay, MD 💲

NPI: 1659427243 License: C193599 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Critical Care Specialists

PHC#: 28567NPI: 1245249770

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2701 Old Eureka Way Ste 1E

Redding, CA 96001

Shasta . P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited

Primary Phone: (530) 232-3000 Primary Fax: (530) 242-8545 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Lupercio, Rafael, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Pulmonary Disease NPI: 1174532618 License: A53300 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brown, Steven Mark, MD

◆ Internal Medicine

◆ Pulmonary Disease

NPI: 1619960655 License: G88266 Gender: Male French, Spanish Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Dawod, Yaser Taiser, MD

NPI: 1104232065 License: A191856 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Page 349 of 397

Kawar, Yaser F, MD (\$\\$)

NPI: 1811289911 License: A149135 Gender: Male

Arabic

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Tran, Vu Anh, MD** NPI: 1528021490 License: A79456 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Vietnamese

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

Radiation Oncology

Eureka Radiation Oncology Consultants

PHC#: 17858 NPI: 1043952492

Available By Referral Only

19 Years and Older 2700 Dolbeer St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 269-4229 Primary Fax: (707) 269-3849 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Harmon, Michael William, MD

◆ Radiation Oncology NPI: 1477551216 License: G71219 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kelly, Douglas Albert, MD

NPI: 1497716781 License: C193918 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Luh, Join Yang, MD**

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1093809634 License: A99744 Gender: Male Mandarin

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

MacDonald, Dusten Malcolm, MD

(\$)

NPI: 1467550012 License: C144677 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 18092 Wika Rd Ste 140 Apple Valley, CA 92307

San Bernardino

Primary Phone: (760) 503-5910 Primary Fax: (760) 242-8577 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Torossian, Artour, MD 🕏

◆ Radiation Oncology NPI: 1851656953 License: A129604 Gender: Male Armenian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 310 Hartnell Ave Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2223 Primary Fax: (530) 244-4799 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 350 of 397

Torossian, Artour, MD 💲

◆ Radiation Oncology NPI: 1851656953 License: A129604 Gender: Male Armenian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Amacker, Paula Ann, FNP (\$\\$)

NPI: 1598916884 License: 18535 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Interventional Radiation Oncology of California Inc

PHC#: 102550 NPI: 1609526623

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 963 Butte St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 245-5900 Primary Fax: (530) 245-5909 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Torossian, Artour, MD 💲

◆ Radiation Oncology NPI: 1851656953 License: A129604 Gender: Male Armenian CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Amacker, Paula Ann, FNP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1598916884 License: 18535 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 75959 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

5201 Norris Canyon Rd Ste 140

San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 677-5041 Primary Fax: (925) 677-5027 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Rahman, Sophia, MD

NPI: 1831266741 License: A85649 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Cancer Medical Group

PHC#: 75959 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 177 La Casa Via

Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 435-1105 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chennupati, Sravana Kumar, MD

NPI: 1609193226 License: A131087 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chinn, Daniel Marc, MD

NPI: 1063493757 License: A60944 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Rahman, Sophia, MD** NPI: 1831266741

License: A85649 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rembert, James Lawrence, MD

NPI: 1124080916 License: A81527 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Valor Oncology

PHC#: 68751 NPI: 1528527181

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 923 Dana Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 900-4000 Primary Fax: (530) 900-4444 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Allen, Matthew Wade, MD (\$)

NPI: 1235301714 License: A111934 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Matthews, Richard Douglas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Colon & Rectal Surgery

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1841450145 License: A111273 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Strickland, Lauren Palisha, DO

◆ Surgical Oncology NPI: 1619947231 License: 9184 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Anjola, Laura Jeanne, FNP-C (\$)

NPI: 1487849048 License: 17295 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sullivan, Pamela Sue, GNP-BC

NPI: 1336267699 License: 12764 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Zane, Linda Jeanette, FNP 💲

NPI: 1770906067 License: 95000360 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Western Radiation Oncology, Inc.

PHC#: 49276 NPI: 1881685527

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 100 S San Mateo Dr San Mateo, CA 94401

San Mateo

Primary Phone: (925) 487-0455 Primary Fax: (925) 587-5463 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Kurtzman, Steven Marc, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1114918851 License: A66136 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Radiology

Alinea Medical Imaging

PHC#: 47628 NPI: 1376884221

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2475 N Garey Ave Pomona, CA 91767

Los Angeles

Primary Phone: (909) 622-3166 Primary Fax: (909) 622-8046 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alliance Healthcare Services

PHC#: 31467 NPI: 1164584041

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2330 Buhne St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (800) 530-0912 Primary Fax: (866) 533-4297 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dignity Health Advanced Imaging

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2020 Court St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: \$ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 352 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 243-1249 Primary Fax: (530) 243-3544 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dignity Health Advanced Imaging

PHC#: 27780 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2380 Bechelli Ln Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 226-1800 Primary Fax: (530) 243-3544 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Mayers Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 4317

NPI: 1912125667

43563 State Highway 299 E Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 336-5511 Primary Fax: (530) 336-7058 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

North Valley Breast Clinic

PHC#: 5935 NPI: 1841494366

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1335 Buenaventura Blvd Ste 204 Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Snasia 🕏

Primary Phone: (530) 243-5551 Primary Fax: (530) 245-0572 www.breastpractice.com Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Prestige Diagnostics, Inc.

PHC#: 42091 NPI: 1831580067

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1157 Hilltop Dr Redding, CA 96003 Shasta

ġ.

Primary Phone: (530) 691-1117 Primary Fax: (530) 605-0517 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Sacramento Imaging

PHC#: 99925 NPI: 1982240321

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1765 Challenge Way Ste 130 Sacramento, CA 95815

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 905-5363 Primary Fax: (916) 877-7693 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

SimonMed Health Diagnostics

PHC#: 66237 NPI: 1104321959

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1825 Civic Center Dr Ste 1 Santa Clara, CA 95050

Santa Clara

Primary Phone: (408) 296-5555 Primary Fax: (408) 296-5556 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Sol Radiology

PHC#: 78888 NPI: 1457928111

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

12490 Business Center Dr Ste 200

Victorville, CA 92395 San Bernardino

Primary Phone: (760) 230-5900 Primary Fax: (760) 728-1900 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Sutter Medical Group Sacramento

PHC#: 30515 NPI: 1952327256

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6620 Coyle Ave Ste 110 Carmichael, CA 95608 Sacramento

ġ,

Primary Phone: (916) 961-4910 Primary Fax: (916) 965-6855 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 8:30 PM

Sutter Medical Group Sacramento

PHC#: 30516 NPI: 1952327256

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1655 Creekside Dr Folsom, CA 95630 Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 984-0739 Primary Fax: (916) 983-3817 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM

Page 353 of 397

Sutter Medical Group Sacramento

PHC#: 30511 NPI: 1952327256

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1020 29th St Ste 120 Sacramento, CA 95816

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 733-5060 Primary Fax: (916) 733-5076 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Sutter Medical Group Sacramento

PHC#: 30971 NPI: 1952327256

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 8118 Timberlake Way Ste 110 Sacramento, CA 95823

Sacramento

ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 681-8852 Primary Fax: (916) 681-8894 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Rheumatology

Arthritis and Rheumatism Center

PHC#: 77471 NPI: 1477914232

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6600 Madison Ave Ste 2 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 966-5171 Primary Fax: (916) 966-2067 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Chahal, Anupam, MD

◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1972780146 License: A121284 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 75613NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2400 Balfour Rd Ste 230 Brentwood, CA 94513

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 937-7740 Primary Fax: (925) 933-9868 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Romea, Raul Jose Araullo, MD (\$)

◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1962408112 License: C53197 Gender: Male Filipino, Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 65481 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1450 Treat Blvd Ste 200 Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 296-9750 Primary Fax: (925) 947-5345 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Nishio, Midori Jane, MD 🕏

◆ Internal Medicine NPI: 1316010366 License: G50284 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Romea, Raul Jose Araullo, MD 💲

◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1962408112 License: C53197 Gender: Male Filipino, Tagalog

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sharma, Vandana Dutt, MD (\$

NPI: 1528131588 License: A67154 Gender: Female

Hindi

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Page 354 of 397

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Wei, Monica, MD** NPI: 1417450214 License: A189352 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Rancheria Center for Advanced Care

PHC#: 99441 NPI: 1780423244

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3305 Placer St Ste B Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 225-6805 Primary Fax: (530) 262-6592 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Reardon, Karen Anne, MD

NPI: 1013095827 License: G74304 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Community Health Center

PHC#: 27942 NPI: 1891710638

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1035 Placer St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

♣, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-5710 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7846 Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Atcha, Muneera, MD

NPI: 1154611796 License: A133648 Gender: Female Hindi, Urdu Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired

Accommodations, Medical Equipment

Access, Scales that weigh up to

1000lbs

Shingletown Medical Center

PHC#: 27946NPI: 1750387072

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 31292 Alpine Meadows Rd Shingletown, CA 96088

Shasta

ら, P,EB,IB,R,E,T Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 474-3390 Primary Fax: (530) 474-4899 Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Tue 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Kazaryan, Anna Mushegovna, MD

♦ Internal Medicine
♦ Rheumatology
NPI: 1689085888
License: A148297
Gender: Female
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney Accommodations, Medical Equipment Access, Scales that weigh up to 500lbs

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ali, Nida, MD

NPI: 1881075646 License: A156233 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Butts, Melissa Sue, DO 🕏

NPI: 1790945756 License: 20A16394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chuang, Alice Tung, MD (\$)

NPI: 1316333065 License: A145344 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Corbeil, Courtney Rochelle, DO

NPI: 1174948608 License: 20A23579 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lazar, Linda Joanne, DO 💲

◆ Internal Medicine ◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1184999559 License: 20A15282 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Lee, Sandy, DO ❖

Internal Medicine
Rheumatology
NPI: 1013404912
License: 20A17623
Gender: Female

Mandarin Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shibuya, Barry Eiichi, MD 💲

♦ Rheumatology NPI: 1275746935 License: A72682 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Spriggs, Brenda Beatrice, MD 🕏

◆ Internal Medicine
◆ Rheumatology
NPI: 1720323355
License: C33822
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Tang, Baowei, MD (\$)

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Rheumatology
 NPI: 1427084607
 License: A89305
 Gender: Male
 Race: Unknown
 Ethnicity: Unknown

Brewer, Rachael Marie, FNP-C

NPI: 1093212839 License: 95031594 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hutchinson, Lindsay B, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1023157542 License: 17918 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

WellSpace Health Oak Park Community Health Center

PHC#: 33802 NPI: 1427823459

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3415 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 737-5555 Primary Fax: (916) 880-5595 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lee, Sandy, DO (\$)

◆ Internal Medicine

♦ Rheumatology NPI: 1013404912 License: 20A17623 Gender: Female Mandarin

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Scales that weigh up to

300lbs

Sleep Medicine

Innovative Sleep Centers, Inc.

PHC#: 37815 NPI: 1538564463

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1505 Victor Ave Redding, CA 96003

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R,E**

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 242-9273 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5873 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 356 of 397

Razavi, Mehrdad, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1609857788 License: C53033 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jiva Health, Inc.

PHC#: 75986

NPI: 1285223552 5173 Lone Tree Way Antioch, CA 94531 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 685-4224 Primary Fax: (925) 685-6997 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shasta Sleep Services LLC

PHC#: 40956

NPI: 1699122762 2530 Old Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 691-4050 Primary Fax: (530) 691-4051

Spanish

www.ShastaSleepServices.com info@shastasleepservices.com Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Speech Therapy

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908 4250 Fowler Ln Ste 101 Diamond Springs, CA 95619

El Dorado

Primary Phone: (530) 626-4734 Primary Fax: (530) 626-6551 Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 AM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

9045 Bruceville Rd Ste 130

Elk Grove, CA 95758

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 691-5400 Primary Fax: (916) 691-5427 Mon - Wed, Fri 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Thu 7:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 101

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5900 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5913 Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 201

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 983-5915 Primary Fax: (916) 983-5906 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

1301 E Bidwell St Ste 202

Folsom, CA 95630

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 353-5295 Primary Fax: (916) 353-5297 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3187 Zinfandel Dr Bldg E Ste 3 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 842-5800 Primary Fax: (916) 928-9774 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Burger Physical Therapy

PHC#: 4140

NPI: 1457333908

3270 Arena Blvd Ste 415

Sacramento, CA 95834

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 928-1234 Primary Fax: (916) 928-1356 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM

Corning Physical Therapy

PHC#: 98781

NPI: 1225803505 710 Solano St

Corning, CA 96021

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 458-7770 Primary Fax: (530) 458-7735 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 357 of 397

Baas, Erin Parker, SLP (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1922574789 License: 21139 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Starn, Mandee Jane, SLP 💲

NPI: 1164981239 License: 16686 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mountain View Physical Therapy

PHC#: 35918 NPI: 1306215850 1255 East St Ste 100 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &

Primary Phone: (530) 247-1280 Primary Fax: (530) 247-0310 Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Baas, Erin Parker, SLP 🕏

NPI: 1922574789 License: 21139 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Nachimson, Susan, SLP

PHC#: 28660 NPI: 1477664282 823 Miller St Garberville, CA 95542

Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 223-0326 Primary Fax: (888) 446-3765 Mon - Fri By Appointment only

Nachimson, Susan Beth, SLP

NPI: 1477664282 License: 3124 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

North Coast Speech Pathology

PHC#: 104597 NPI: 1982259925 3798 Janes Rd Ste 11 Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 440-9356 Primary Fax: (707) 362-8428 Tue - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Watson, Mollie Teresa, SLP

NPI: 1982259925 License: 32528 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Providence Redwood Memorial Hospital

PHC#: 2741 NPI: 1043292303 3300 Renner Dr Fortuna, CA 95540 Humboldt

ġ,

Primary Phone: (707) 725-3361 Primary Fax: (707) 683-3102 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Providence St. Joseph Hospital

PHC#: 3047 NPI: 1609858950 2024 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

ġ

Primary Phone: (707) 441-4454 Primary Fax: (707) 445-3243 Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM

SPOT, Inc.

PHC#: 81311 NPI: 1548809841 1801 Buenaventura Blvd Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 215-3385 Primary Fax: (530) 215-3800 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Bloom, Joshua Mark, SLP

NPI: 1841098241 License: 20235 Gender: Male Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Henderson, Tyler Ann, SLP

NPI: 1316629231 License: 37563 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sutter Coast Hospital

PHC#: 3233 NPI: 1457367062 800 E Washington Blvd Crescent City, CA 95531

Del Norte 샹

Primary Phone: (707) 464-8511 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Talk With Confidence

PHC#: 98780

NPI: 1205602323 2580 Victor Ave Ste B Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 255-8761 Primary Fax: (530) 255-8762 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Baas, Erin Parker, SLP (\$\sqrt{})

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

NPI: 1922574789 License: 21139 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sports Medicine

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 28086 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2826 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt &, EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 443-8066 Primary Fax: (707) 268-3251 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Heston, Skye Rainis, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Family Medicine

♦ Sports Medicine-Family Physician

NPI: 1548503717 License: A156044 Gender: Male Spanish Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Adams, Kimberlee Kristen, NP

NPI: 1386403020 License: 95029459 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hsiao, Joseph Weijoe, PA-C

NPI: 1730813205 License: 63711 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP

NPI: 1578847034 License: 20481 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shasta Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine

PHC#: 29120 NPI: 1750493979

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1255 Liberty St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 246-2467 Primary Fax: (530) 242-9460 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Tony Li-Wei, MD

◆ Family Medicine

◆ Sports Medicine-Family Physician

NPI: 1871784678 License: A100732 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Page 359 of 397

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jenkinson, Eric Judd, MD

NPI: 1427057132 License: C135964 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Schwartz, Paul Eric, MD

NPI: 1780796904 License: G60459 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C

NPI: 1053358648 License: 61458 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brayshaw, Alice Evelyn, PA-C

NPI: 1215007661 License: 18032 Gender: Female

American Sign Language

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP

NPI: 1760825574 License: 95004781 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C

NPI: 1861960213 License: 56252 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

George, Flora Lyra Lawrence, PA-C

NPI: 1871058156 License: 58897 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C

NPI: 1972674463 License: 18394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Haus, Brian Michael, MD 💲

♦ Orthopaedic Surgery

◆ Sports Medicine - Orthopaedic

NPI: 1356462824 License: A123463 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children

UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ingwerson, Julie Lynn, MD 🥞

NPI: 1073772844 License: A110646 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Substance Use

Services may be delivered by an individual provider, or a team of providers, who is working under the direction of a licensed practitioner operating within their scope of practice. Only licensed, waivered, or registered mental health providers and licensed substance use disorder services providers are listed on the Plan's provider directory.

Los servicios pueden ser prestados por un proveedor individual o un equipo de proveedores, que trabajen bajo la dirección de un profesional con licencia que opere dentro de su ámbito de práctica. Solo los proveedores de servicios de salud mental con licencia, exceptuados o registrados y los proveedores de servicios de trastornos por uso de sustancias con licencia figuran en el directorio de proveedores del Plan.

Aegis Treatment Centers

PHC#: 69084 NPI: 1326698887 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older 2107 1st St

Humboldt **P,EB,IB,R**

Eureka, CA 95501

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 360 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 273-6395 Primary Fax: (707) 442-2058

Spanish

pinnacletreatment.com/aegis/ Mon - Fri 6:00 AM - 2:30 PM Sat, Sun 7:00 AM - 10:00 AM

Brockington, Nancy Souter, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1629119334 License: G69128 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Burns, Aileen M, PA-C

NPI: 1508115841 License: 54514 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Nelson, Melissa, CADC

NPI: 1295158426 License: 00750224 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Opioid Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Older Adults.

Aegis Treatment Centers

PHC#: 66014 NPI: 1760922207 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older 1147 Hartnell Ave Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **P.EB.IB.R**

Level of Access: Basic

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (530) 222-7213 Primary Fax: (530) 222-7268

Spanish, Tagalog

pinnacletreatment.com/aegis/ Mon - Fri 5:00 AM - 1:30 PM Sat, Sun 6:00 AM - 10:00 AM

Waring, Michael J, DO 🕏

NPI: 1679956809 License: 20A18639 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Opioid Treatment, including Perinatal. Cultural Capabilities: Older Adults.

American Indian Changing Spirits

PHC#: 81024 NPI: 1841539921 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older

2120 W Williams St Bldg 1, 2, & 3

Long Beach, CA 90810

Los Angeles **EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (562) 388-8118 Primary Fax: (562) 388-8117

www.americanindianchangingspirits.c

om/

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Perez, Mark Anthony, MD

NPI: 1720152473 License: G67514 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment, including Perinatal.

Bright Heart Health Medical Group

PHC#: 48518 NPI: 1427569037

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (800) 892-2695 Primary Fax: (415) 458-2691 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Akintunde, Celedor Hutto, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1336152396 License: C191918 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kan, David Y, MD (\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine
NPI: 1942319918
License: A73621
Gender: Male
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD (\$)

NPI: 1376544874 License: G145852 Gender: Female Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Agudah, Victoria, AGNP-C

Page 361 of 397

NPI: 1730647991 License: 95026136 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Diablo Valley Ranch

PHC#: 65844NPI: 1588869853 **Referral Not Required**

18 Years and Older Services for Males Only 11540 Marsh Creek Rd Clayton, CA 94517 Contra Costa EB.IB.R

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (925) 672-5700 Primary Fax: (925) 672-1374

bibett.org/

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Saffier, Kenneth Andrew, MD (\$)

♦ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine NPI: 1487737144 License: G36471 Gender: Male Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gardner, Joseph John, LCSW (\$

NPI: 1467998948 License: 20652 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment

Empire Recovery Center

PHC#: 68097 NPI: 1467715516 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older 1237 California St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 243-7470 Primary Fax: (530) 243-7477

Spanish

www.empirerecoverycenter.org/ 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Mc Mullin, Douglas Bert, MD 💲

NPI: 1487681185 License: G73745 Gender: Male German

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mc Mullin, Douglas Bert, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine NPI: 1487681185 License: G73745 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilkin, Tangerine Sunflower,

SUDRC

NPI: 1942026562 License: 19587 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: LGBTQ, Veterans, Older

Adults, Transitional Youth.

Empire Recovery Center, Empire Outpatient Services

PHC#: 68079 NPI: 1104171289 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

1616 West St Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 244-7074 Primary Fax: (530) 244-7065

Spanish

www.empirerecoverycenter.org/ Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW 🥞

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Quick, Jessica S, RADT

NPI: 1992502066 License: R1597440125 Gender: Female

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 362 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: LGBTQ, Veterans, Older Adults, Transitional Youth.

Healthy Moms Program

PHC#: 65840 NPI: 1265640288 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older Services for Females Only 2910 H St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt も, **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 441-5220 Primary Fax: (707) 441-5667 humboldtgov.org/411/Substance-Use-

Disorder-Services

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tiana, Ahimsa, LMFT 💲

NPI: 1679864805 License: 107211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment, including Perinatal

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Healthy Moms Program

PHC#: 65840 NPI: 1265640288 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older

Services for Females Only

2910 H St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 441-5220 Primary Fax: (707) 441-5667 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tiana, Ahimsa, LMFT 💲

NPI: 1679864805 License: 107211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment, including

Perinatal

Humboldt County Programs for Recovery

PHC#: 65841 NPI: 1306051487 Referral Not Required

12 Years and Older

231 2nd St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (707) 476-4054 Primary Fax: (707) 441-3776 humboldtgov.org/411/Substance-Use-

Disorder-Services

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Tiana, Ahimsa, LMFT 🕏

NPI: 1679864805 License: 107211 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: LGBTQ, Older Adults, Transitional Youth, Native Americans, and the Family Wellness Court

program.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68193 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older

1024 N St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\foatsigma\$)

Page 363 of 397

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68194 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older 1116 9th St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family

Medicine NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68192 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older 1120 9th St

1120 9111 51

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68195 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older 1219 10th St Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

P,EB,IB

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO 💲

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68189 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older 1303 11th St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO 💲

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW 💲

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68191 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older

905 L St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Humboldt Recovery Center

PHC#: 68190 NPI: 1073023107 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older

944 N St

Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 223-3632 Primary Fax: (707) 442-1191 humboldtrecoverycenter.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO (\$\forall \)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1912269408 License: 20A16542 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW (\$

NPI: 1558496935 License: 71184 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Native Americans.

Page 365 of 397

J Cole Recovery Homes Inc

PHC#: 105023 NPI: 1376766238 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older

1408 A St

Antioch, CA 94509 Contra Costa

EΒ

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (925) 978-2873 Primary Fax: (925) 757-0411 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

O'Neil, John Christian, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1952573826 License: A118663 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Recovery Treatment

Modoc County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68700 NPI: 1396858668 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

441 N Main St Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 233-6312 Primary Fax: (530) 233-6339

Spanish

behavioralhealth.co.modoc.ca.us/ Mon, Tue 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Richert, Edward Paul, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1376586529 License: G35911 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Navarro Turner, Dolores Connie, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1861774325 License: 70921 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: LGBTQ, Veterans, Older

Adults, Transitional Youth.

Modoc County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68700 NPI: 1396858668 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

441 N Main St Alturas, CA 96101

Modoc **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 233-6312 Primary Fax: (530) 233-6339

Spanish

behavioralhealth.co.modoc.ca.us/ Mon, Tue 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Richert, Edward Paul, MD (\$)

◆ Family Medicine NPI: 1376586529 License: G35911 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Navarro Turner, Dolores Connie, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1861774325 License: 70921 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment.
Cultural Capibilities: LGBTQ,
Veterans, Older Adults, Transitional

Youth.

North Coast Substance Abuse Council, Inc

PHC#: 67656 NPI: 1376057182 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older 1205 Myrtle Ave Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 445-0869 Primary Fax: (707) 445-0826 Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ⑤ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 366 of 397

Aladag, Belis M, MD (\$\sqrt{s})

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

NPI: 1295994275
License: A117586
Gender: Female
Spanish, Turkish
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Kan, David Y, MD (\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine
NPI: 1942319918
License: A73621
Gender: Male
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment

Potawat Health Village

PHC#: 27336 NPI: 1497751572 Referral Not Required

No Age Limitations 1600 Weeot Way Arcata, CA 95521 Humboldt

も, P,IB,R,E,T

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 825-5000 Primary Fax: (707) 825-5089

Spanish

unitedindianhealthservices.org/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Myers, Christopher Robert, DO (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1336554302 License: 20A17058 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam

Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Gurney

Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 1000lbs

Intensive Outpatient Treatment,

including Perinatal.

Recover Medical Group PC

PHC#: 77112 NPI: 1215509393 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (858) 208-0121 Primary Fax: (858) 381-9768 Farsi, Persion, Spanish www.letsrecover.com/ Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Duel, Daniel Abraham, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1184100752 License: A164692 Gender: Male

Farsi

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bhavsar, Jessica Mona, PA-C

NPI: 1275877599 License: 57708 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Taylor, Wade, CADC II** NPI: 1851774913 License: A043610117

Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Opioid Treatment, including Perinatal.
Outpatient Treatment, including
Perinatal. Intensive Outpatient
Treatment, including Perinatal.

Shasta County Alcohol and Drug Program

PHC#: 68785 NPI: 1447347778 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older 2640 Breslauer Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

₺, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 225-5900 Primary Fax: (530) 225-5977

www.co.shasta.ca.us/index/hhsa/alco hol-tobacco-drugs/outpatient-progr

ams

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hyde, Kaare Andrew, APCC

NPI: 1346825155 License: 9845 Gender: Male Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino

Outpatient Treatment, Cultural Capabilities: LGBTQ, Veterans.

Shasta County Women's Recovery & Resiliency Services

PHC#: 69474 NPI: 1124355896 **Referral Not Required**

18 Years and Older Services for Females only 2615 Breslauer Way Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

も, P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 245-6411 Primary Fax: (530) 225-5245 www.co.shasta.ca.us/index/hhsa/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Edwards, Aleesha Rosene Fecher, LMFT (\$)

NPI: 1659421626 License: 47645 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment, including Perinatal.

Shasta County Women's **Recovery & Resiliency Services**

PHC#: 69474 NPI: 1124355896 **Referral Not Required** 18 Years and Older Services for Females Only 2615 Breslauer Way

Shasta

も、P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Redding, CA 96001

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 245-6411 Primary Fax: (530) 225-5245 www.co.shasta.ca.us/index/hhsa/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Edwards, Aleesha Rosene Fecher, LMFT (\$)

NPI: 1659421626 License: 47645 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment, including

Perinatal.

Shasta Day Reporting Center

PHC#: 79861 NPI: 1235851965 1415 Court St Redding, CA 96001 Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 242-5709 Primary Fax: (530) 242-5752 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Sat. Sun 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Siskiyou County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68268 NPI: 1427219237 **Referral Not Required** 12 Years and Older 1107 Ream Ave Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou も, EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Limited Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-4789 Primary Fax: (530) 841-4881

Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lofthouse, William E, MD (\$)

NPI: 1821197567 License: G8564 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment, including Perinatal.

Siskiyou County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68268 NPI: 1427219237 Referral Not Required

12 Years and Older 1107 Ream Ave

Mount Shasta, CA 96067

Siskiyou **5**, **EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-4789 Primary Fax: (530) 841-4881

www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/behavioralheal

th

Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lofthouse, William E, MD (\$

NPI: 1821197567 License: G8564 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment, including

Perinatal.

Siskiyou County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68267NPI: 1780803239 **Referral Not Required**

12 Years and Older 2060 Campus Dr Yreka, CA 96097

Siskiyou **P.EB.IB.R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-4890 Primary Fax: (530) 841-4881

www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/behavioralheal

th

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lofthouse, William E, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1821197567 License: G8564 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW (\$)

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment, including

Perinatal.

Siskiyou County Behavioral Health

PHC#: 68267 NPI: 1780803239 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older 2060 Campus Dr Yreka, CA 96097 Siskiyou

P,EB,IB,R

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 841-4890 Primary Fax: (530) 841-4881

www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/behavioralheal

th

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lofthouse, William E, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1821197567 License: G8564 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1225201940 License: 27873 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment,

including Perinatal.

The Rectory Women's Recovery Center

PHC#: 67575 NPI: 1245352962 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older

Services for Females only

1901 Church Ln San Pablo, CA 94806

Contra Costa **P,EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (510) 236-3134 Primary Fax: (510) 236-3151

bibett.org/

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

MacMorran, William Scott, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1942301452 License: A63455 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment, including

Perinatal.

The Rectory Women's Recovery Center

PHC#: 78935 NPI: 1902929409 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older Services for Females only

1916 Church Ln San Pablo, CA 94806

Contra Costa

ΙB

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Primary Phone: (510) 236-3134 Primary Fax: (510) 236-3151

ujimafamily.org/programs/the-rectorywomens-recovery-center/

Mon - Sun 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

MacMorran, William Scott, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1942301452 License: A63455 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment, including

Perinatal.

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 65962 NPI: 1740653864 Referral Not Required

18 Years and Older Services for Males only

3590 El Portal Dr Ste 7-10 & 15-17

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **EB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 www.visionsofthecross.com/ 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Louwrens, Neil Andrew, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174621320 License: C52662 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gregory, Bruce Kenton, LMFT

NPI: 1720592371 License: 125282 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hobson, Steven Timothy, LMFT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356491575
License: 115496
Gender: Male
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Martin, Lissa, SUDRC
NPI: 1033919915
License: 20130
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Sommerfeld, Elizabeth Susan,

LMFT

NPI: 1982104246 License: 132434 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wilson, Sandra Ann, LMFT (\$)

NPI: 1023168259 License: 49910 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Transitional Youth.

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67628 NPI: 1487952370 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older

3617 Ricardo Ave Ste 1 & 9

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Louwrens, Neil Andrew, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174621320 License: C52662 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gregory, Bruce Kenton, LMFT

NPI: 1720592371 License: 125282 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hobson, Steven Timothy, LMFT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356491575 License: 115496 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Martin, Lissa, SUDRC

NPI: 1033919915 License: 20130 Gender: Female Race: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Ethnicity: Unknown

Sommerfeld, Elizabeth Susan,

LMFT

NPI: 1982104246 License: 132434 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Intensive Outpatient Treatment, Including Perinatal, Cultural Capabilities: Transitional Youth.

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67628 NPI: 1487952370 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older

3617 Ricardo Ave Ste 1 & 9

Redding, CA 96002

Shasta **EB,IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 www.visionsofthecross.com/ Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Louwrens, Neil Andrew, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174621320 License: C52662 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gregory, Bruce Kenton, LMFT

NPI: 1720592371 License: 125282 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hobson, Steven Timothy, LMFT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356491575 License: 115496 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Martin, Lissa, SUDRC NPI: 1033919915

License: 20130
Gender: Female
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Sommerfeld, Elizabeth Susan,

LMFT

NPI: 1982104246 License: 132434 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Outpatient Treatment, including Perinatal. Cultural Capabilities:

Transitional Youth.

Visions of the Cross

PHC#: 67629 NPI: 1053765453 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older Services for Females only 3648 El Portal Dr

Shasta **EB.IB**

Level of Access: Limited

Redding, CA 96002

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service

Page 371 of 397

Primary Phone: (530) 722-1114 Primary Fax: (530) 722-1115 www.visionsofthecross.com/ 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Louwrens, Neil Andrew, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1174621320 License: C52662 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gregory, Bruce Kenton, LMFT

NPI: 1720592371 License: 125282 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hobson, Steven Timothy, LMFT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1356491575 License: 115496 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Martin, Lissa, SUDRC

NPI: 1033919915 License: 20130 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sommerfeld, Elizabeth Susan,

LMFT

NPI: 1982104246 License: 132434 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Wilson, Sandra Ann, LMFT (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1023168259 License: 49910 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment. Cultural Capabilities: Transitional Youth.

Waterfront Recovery Services

PHC#: 62404 NPI: 1417307125 Referral Not Required 18 Years and Older 2413 2nd St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **P,EB,IB,R**

Level of Access: Basic

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (707) 269-9590 Primary Fax: (707) 444-8012 www.waterfrontrecovery.org/ 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Bayan, Ruby Pido, MD 💲

NPI: 1023166980 License: A36859 Gender: Female

Tagalog

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Residential Treatment.

Weitchpec Health Clinic

PHC#: 28034 NPI: 1497751572 Referral Not Required No Age Limitations

23001 Hwy 96 Libby Haripop Nix

Community Center Weitchpec, CA 95546

Humboldt

₺, P,EB,IB,R,E

Level of Access: Basic

Primary Phone: (530) 625-4300 Primary Fax: (530) 625-4308

Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri 9:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Special Accommodations: Adj. Exam Tables, Hearing Impaired Accommodations, Scales that weigh

up to 440lbs

Surgical Breast Oncology

Valor Oncology

PHC#: 68751 NPI: 1528527181

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 923 Dana Dr Redding, CA 96003

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 900-4000 Primary Fax: (530) 900-4444 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Strickland, Lauren Palisha, DO

◆ Surgical Oncology NPI: 1619947231 License: 9184 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Page 372 of 397

Medical Center CCS Provider

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

TB Chest Clinic

County of Sacramento

PHC#: 48155 NPI: 1508936030 4600 Broadway Ste 1300 Sacramento, CA 95820

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 874-9823 Primary Fax: (916) 854-9614 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Telehealth Services

Bright Heart Health Medical Group

PHC#: 48518 NPI: 1427569037

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (800) 892-2695 Primary Fax: (415) 458-2691 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Akintunde, Celedor Hutto, MD

◆ Addiction Medicine - Family Medicine

NPI: 1336152396 License: C191918 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Groves-Rehwaldt, Katrina Carol, MD (\$)

 ◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive Medicine

NPI: 1487748943 License: G69202 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Kan, David Y, MD (\$)

◆ Addiction Medicine - Preventive

Medicine NPI: 1942319918 License: A73621 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1376544874 License: G145852 Gender: Female Race: White

Ethnicity: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Agudah, Victoria, AGNP-C

NPI: 1730647991 License: 95026136 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Direct Dermatology

PHC#: 26509 NPI: 1417263922

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Joaquin

Primary Phone: (510) 241-2884 Primary Fax: (800) 572-0683 Mon - Sat 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Berk, David Reuben, MD 🕏

◆ Dermatology

◆ Pediatric Dermatology

NPI: 1205045192 License: A103865 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Craft, Noah Ames, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1750351193 License: A76802 Gender: Male Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

David, Consuelo Veronica, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1689963340 License: A122615 Gender: Female

Spanish CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hamidi, Reyhaneh, MD 💲

◆ Dermatology
NPI: 1144470162
License: A111135
Gender: Female
Farsi, Italian
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Kafi, Reza, MD ♦
Dermatology
NPI: 1891737201
License: A84048

NPI: 1891737201 License: A84048 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kheterpal, Meenal Kapoor, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1700013174 License: C192615 Gender: Female

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Reyes, Melissa Anne, MD 🕏

◆ Dermatology

◆ Pediatric Dermatology

◆ Public Health & General Preventive

Medicine Physician NPI: 1558561498 License: A100703 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Rios, Eon Joseph, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1942526389 License: A117533 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wang, Chen, MD ♥

◆ Dermatology

NPI: 1801280359 License: A143851 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Lucile Packard

Children's Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Weiss, Stefan Craig, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1578641387 License: A80115 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, David Jun Sing, MD (\$\foats)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1316972201 License: A84286 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Lucile Packard

Children's Hospital CCS Provider Race: Asian Ethnicity: Unknown

Wong, Reynold Clark, MD (\$)

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1962581694 License: G51891 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Recover Medical Group PC

PHC#: 77112 NPI: 1215509393 Referral Not Required 12 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

San Diego

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (858) 208-0121 Primary Fax: (858) 381-9768 Farsi, Persion, Spanish www.letsrecover.com/ Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Duel, Daniel Abraham, MD (\$\forall)

NPI: 1184100752 License: A164692 Gender: Male

Farsi

CCS Provider Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Bhavsar, Jessica Mona, PA-C

NPI: 1275877599 License: 57708 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Clement, Micah C., PA-C

NPI: 1073991287 License: 53187 Gender: Male

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown **Taylor, Wade, CADC II** NPI: 1851774913 License: A043610117 Gender: Male

Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Opioid Treatment, including Perinatal.
Outpatient Treatment, including
Perinatal. Intensive Outpatient
Treatment, including Perinatal.

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086 NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alattar, May, MD 瀪

NPI: 1154523371 License: C179801 Gender: Female

Arabic

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

♦ = Board Certified (\$) = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes:
♦ PEBIBRET

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Page 374 of 397

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Ali, Nida, MD** NPI: 1881075646 License: A156233 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

CCS Provider

Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Arambulo, Maria Flordeliz Uy, MD

(3)

NPI: 1013169986 License: A112913 Gender: Female

Filipino CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bassila, Jean Claude, MD (\$\foatsilon\$)

NPI: 1487817854 License: A145965 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Bhaduri, Aditi B, MD (\$)

NPI: 1114029329 License: C55649 Gender: Female

Bengali

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State Brown, Steven Mark, MD

◆ Internal Medicine
 ◆ Pulmonary Disease
 NPI: 1619960655
 License: G88266
 Gender: Male
 French, Spanish
 Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown

Butts, Melissa Sue, DO 🕏

NPI: 1790945756 License: 20A16394 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chacon, Anna Haydee, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1073950689 License: A144337 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Chuang, Alice Tung, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1316333065 License: A145344 Gender: Female CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Corbeil, Courtney Rochelle, DO

NPI: 1174948608 License: 20A23579 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

DAvignon, Laurie Cordaro, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1700851433 License: C149571 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dawod, Yaser Taiser, MD

NPI: 1104232065 License: A191856 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown De Leon, Mary Jeanne Soberano,

MD (\$)

NPI: 1184692006 License: C164320 Gender: Female

Filipino

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Dhar, Mrinal, MD**

♦ Urology

NPI: 1417275256 License: C144304 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Feidi, Rana Abbas, MD 💲

NPI: 1740600972 License: A167850 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Gafter, Lana, MD** NPI: 1376529552

License: A92610

Gender: Female Russian

Hospital Privileges: Sutter Roseville

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Grandon, Deepa Maria, MD

◆ Allergy & Immunology

NPI: 1548571623 License: A112797 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Habib, Sana, MD** NPI: 1629431747 License: A173985 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hsiao, Julia Jen-Chiao, DO

♦ Neurology NPI: 1215133798 License: 20A11680 Gender: Female

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Jhaveri, Manan A, MD \$

NPI: 1306285739 License: A168382 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Methodist Hospital of Sacramento St Francis Memorial Hospital UC Davis Medical Center Woodland Memorial Hospital

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown
Kawar, Yaser F, MD \$
NPI: 1811289911

NPI: 1811289911 License: A149135 Gender: Male

Arabic

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Kohli, Amitpal, MD \$**

NPI: 1215151071 License: A94277 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Lazar, Linda Joanne, DO 💲

◆ Internal Medicine ◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1184999559 License: 20A15282 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Lee, Sandy, DO (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Internal Medicine ◆ Rheumatology NPI: 1013404912 License: 20A17623

Gender: Female Mandarin Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Malik, Anuj Subhash C, MD

NPI: 1871766428 License: A105346 Gender: Male

Hindi

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Mandeville, Ross Macdonald, MD

(🕏

NPI: 1205084183 License: A111236 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Miguel Yen, Maria Aleina, MD 💲

NPI: 1740266626 License: A92471 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center CCS Provider

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State Mitchell, Kevin Jeffrey, MD

◆ Surgery

♦ Surgical Critical Care

NPI: 1255388666 License: G86712 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Black_or_African_American

Ethnicity: Unknown

Nalla, Shravani Reddy, MD

NPI: 1699180521 License: A154203 Gender: Female Hindi, Telugu Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Pandyarajan, Vijay, MD

NPI: 1083068340 License: A153821 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Perumalsamy, Kumaravel

Sundaram, MD NPI: 1851484323 License: A103387 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pressoir, Kathleen, DO 💲

NPI: 1710373162 License: 17420 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Qaseem, Yasmin, MD

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1396107314 License: A150764 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Seigel, Stuart Charles, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1073763983 License: A147395 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shibuya, Barry Eiichi, MD (\$\\$)

♦ Rheumatology NPI: 1275746935 License: A72682 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Siddiqui, Javeed, MD ❖

NPI: 1770563967 License: A65726 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Singhania, Girish, MD

NPI: 1558660217 License: A154887 Gender: Male Hindi

Race: Decline_to_State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Spriggs, Brenda Beatrice, MD (\$\square\$)

Internal Medicine
 Rheumatology
 NPI: 1720323355
 License: C33822
 Gender: Female
 Race: Unknown
 Ethnicity: Unknown
 Tang, Baowei, MD
 Internal Medicine

NPI: 1427084607 License: A89305 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

♦ Rheumatology

Tran, Vu Anh, MD 💲

NPI: 1528021490 License: A79456 Gender: Male Vietnamese

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

Clearlake CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Trivedi, Hirsh Divyang, MD

NPI: 1578902540 License: A138036 Gender: Male CCS Provider

Race: Some_Other_ Race Ethnicity: Unknown

Yoon, Jessica Sonita, MD 🕏

◆ Dermatology NPI: 1831352418 License: C156843 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Behimehr, Sheila Negin, AGNP-C

NPI: 1053969766 License: 95023684 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Blecha, Tami Irene, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1578156402 License: 95016661 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brewer, Rachael Marie, FNP-C

NPI: 1093212839 License: 95031594 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Chait, Lois, RD

NPI: 1811290687 License: 391347 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gardner, Rachael Elizabeth, NP (\$)

NPI: 1992093272 License: 95026869 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Heck, Heather Rae, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1407223944 License: 52772 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hutchinson, Lindsay B, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1023157542 License: 17918 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kuecher, Erik Dane, PA-C

NPI: 1578956827 License: 52326 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mattson, Jessica Kiersten, PA-C

NPI: 1669637807 License: 58311 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Myers, Alexandra Louise, PA-C

Page 377 of 397

NPI: 1215494190 License: 57326 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Parker, Margaret, PMHNP-BC

NPI: 1144791716 License: 95014788 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sauber, Kiffen Karress, FNP (\$)

NPI: 1861060873 License: 95017444 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Shah, Sanket S, PA (\$)

NPI: 1255778353 License: 60707 Gender: Male Gujarati, Hindi Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sizer, Emily Campbell, PAC

NPI: 1164170064 License: 66121 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ulloa, Brianda Bridget, PA (\$)

NPI: 1770188468 License: 58807 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Uong, Anhdao Dinh, PA-C

NPI: 1619703311 License: 65515 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Vyas, Jessica, PA-C** NPI: 1588057145 License: 60947 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this directory.

Thoracic Surgery

Anastassiou, Peter T., MD

PHC#: 6977 NPI: 1912904806

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2100 Webster St Ste 200 San Francisco, CA 94115

San Francisco

Primary Phone: (415) 820-5600 Primary Fax: (415) 820-5601 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Anastassiou, Peter Thomas, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1912904806 License: A43203 Gender: Male Greek, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

California Pacific Medical Center MarinHealth Medical Center Providence Santa Rosa Memorial

Hospital

Sutter Santa Rosa Regional Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Shah, Saurin, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1902062698 License: A105431 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Tsai, Wilson Shu-Chun, MD (\$\forall)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1609035666 License: A106238 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brusett, Kent A., MD

PHC#: 26317 NPI: 1245234962

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1555 East St Ste 220 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-8200 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8202 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Brusett, Kent Alan, MD (\$\square\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1245234962 License: G86006 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Cobb, Luther, MD

PHC#: 28039 NPI: 1386668481

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 636 Harris St Eureka, CA 95503 Humboldt

ġ.

Primary Phone: (707) 476-0688 Primary Fax: (707) 476-0692 Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Cobb, Luther Fuson, MD

NPI: 1386668481 License: G42522 Gender: Male German, Spanish Hospital Privileges:

Mad River Community Hospital Providence St Joseph Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 39261 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2656 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2882 Primary Fax: (530) 244-3703 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Aguirre, Ricardo E, MD 💲

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1699739219 License: A29923 Gender: Male Spanish Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Concepcion, Noel Leonardo, MD

(\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1942243308 License: G56704 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dhillon, Jatinder S, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery)
NPI: 1669581732
License: A42591
Gender: Male
Punjabi
CCS Provider
Race: Unknown

Ethnicity: Unknown Kamlot, Andreas, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1720019748 License: A69922 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Khan, Tanveer Ahmed, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1386856839 License: A77333 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sheppard, Barry Bazel, MD 🕏

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1760574917 License: G65691 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Alta Bates Summit Medical Center-Summit

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Uchiyama, Merry Elizabeth, MD 💲

NPI: 1518255454 License: A137205 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1710972427 License: A51477 Gender: Male Hindi, Telugu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Medical Group

PHC#: 45693 NPI: 1700803418

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6511 Coyle Ave Ste 200 Carmichael, CA 95608

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 536-3665 Primary Fax: (916) 536-3593 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Williams, Trevor Michael, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1528294436 License: A87074 Gender: Male French, Spanish Hospital Privileges: Mercy General Hospital Mercy Hospital of Folsom Mercy San Juan Hospital

CCS Provider
Race: Unknown
Ethnicity: Unknown

Mercy Medical Group

PHC#: 45238NPI: 1700803418

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 3941 J St Ste 270 Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 733-6850 Primary Fax: (916) 733-6824 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Patel, Viral Chandrakant, MD

NPI: 1124555008 License: A191220 Gender: Male Gujarati, Hindi

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rossiter, Stephen James, MD 🕏

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1356391080 License: G23293 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown Sharma, Kapil, MD \$ NPI: 1871601054 License: A96442 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Slachman, Frank Norman, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1144271420 License: G50487 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Hearing Impaired Accommodations

Providence Medical Group

PHC#: 28078 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2773 Harris St Ste D Eureka, CA 95503

Humboldt

Primary Phone: (707) 443-3354 Primary Fax: (707) 443-3356 Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Dunnington Jr, Gansevoort Hurlbut, MD

♦ Surgery

♦ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic

Vascular Surgery) NPI: 1336335140 License: A82962 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Adventist Health Clearlake Adventist Health St. Helena NorthBay Medical Center Providence Queen of the Valley

Medical Center CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Not Hispanic or Latino Gnanashanmugam, Swaminadhan,

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1073765517 License: A171765 Gender: Male

Tamil

Hospital Privileges: Adventist Health

St. Helena Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Kime, Aaron Maxwell, MD

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1841635869 License: A136799 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Pribyl, Shea Michael, DO

♦ Surgery

NPI: 1639336050 License: 20A14720 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Shriners Hospitals for Children

PHC#: 40628 NPI: 1275271462

Available By Referral Only

0-18 Years

2425 Stockton Blvd Sacramento, CA 95817

Sacramento

Ġ

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 453-2000 Patient Referral Phone: (916)

453-2191

Primary Fax: (916) 453-2355

Patient Referral Fax: (916) 453-2395

24 Hours 7 Days a Week

Raff, Gary W, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1518940741 License: G86790 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Shriners Hospitals for Children UC Davis Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Urology

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 84018 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

3100 San Pablo Ave Ste 430

Berkeley, CA 94702

Alameda

Primary Phone: (510) 985-5020 Primary Fax: (510) 985-5022

Wang, Alexis Shiqi, MD

NPI: 1538663638 License: A191095 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Page 381 of 397

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 75613 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2400 Balfour Rd Ste 230 Brentwood, CA 94513 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 937-7740 Primary Fax: (925) 933-9868 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Lieb, Jeremy Isaac, MD

NPI: 1093713190 License: A79348 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Zheng, Wei, MD**

◆ Urology

NPI: 1881601789 License: A73145 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 75613 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2222 East St Ste 250 Concord, CA 94520 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 609-7220 Primary Fax: (925) 933-9868 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chang, Charles Y, MD

♦ Urology

NPI: 1942436886 License: C166684 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Le, Jesse Dinh, MD

◆ Urology

NPI: 1457679201 License: A120776 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Long, Richard James, MD

♦ Urology

NPI: 1912903071 License: G89306 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Zheng, Wei, MD**

◆ Urology

NPI: 1881601789 License: A73145 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 75613 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

5201 Norris Canyon Rd Ste 210

San Ramon, CA 94583

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 830-1140 Primary Fax: (925) 973-0976 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 382 of 397

Sethi, Parminder Singh, MD

◆ Urology

NPI: 1023041464 License: A76576 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Unknown

John Muir Specialty Medical Group

PHC#: 75613 NPI: 1841407665

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 100 N Wiget Ln Ste 290 Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 937-7740 Primary Fax: (925) 933-9868 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Le, Jesse Dinh, MD

♦ Urology

NPI: 1457679201 License: A120776 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Lieb, Jeremy Isaac, MD

NPI: 1093713190 License: A79348 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Long, Richard James, MD

◆ Urology

NPI: 1912903071 License: G89306 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sethi, Parminder Singh, MD

♦ Urology

NPI: 1023041464 License: A76576 Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Walnut Creek

Campus CCS Provider Race: Asian

Ethnicity: Unknown

Wang, Alexis Shiqi, MD

NPI: 1538663638 License: A191095 Gender: Female Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Zheng, Wei, MD**

◆ Urology

NPI: 1881601789 License: A73145 Gender: Male French

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fuller, Adam, NP

NPI: 1699400606 License: 95021916 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Providence Medical Group, Humboldt

PHC#: 29118 NPI: 1871607762

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2576 Renfrew St Eureka, CA 95501

Humboldt **弘, EB,IB,E**

Level of Access: Limited

Page 383 of 397

Primary Phone: (707) 445-3257 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1027 Mon - Fri 7:45AM - 5:00 PM

Albertini, John Joseph, MD (\$\\$)

♦ Urology

NPI: 1528087632 License: G85282 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Barrows, Edward Bruce, MD

♦ Urology

NPI: 1578539169 License: G53896 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Bernstein, Benjamin, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1518915008 License: G168759 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Glamore, Michael James, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Urology

NPI: 1033522842 License: A161424 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence Santa

Rosa Memorial Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Redding Urologic Associates

PHC#: 28471 NPI: 1952402190

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2626 Edith Ave Ste C Redding, CA 96001

Shasta & , P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 241-3316 Primary Fax: (530) 241-6319 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Fowler, Patrick Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{9})

♦ Urology

NPI: 1477628006 License: G78482 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider

◆ Urology

NPI: 1518383140 License: A163085 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Romero, Victoriano, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Urology

NPI: 1124261946 License: A131574 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Stockdale, Christopher Eugene, MD

◆ Urology

NPI: 1528453594 License: A180248 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telemed2U

PHC#: 32086NPI: 1326338237

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older

Telehealth Services-Virtual Only

Placer

Skilled Medical Interpreter Service Primary Phone: (916) 740-3721 Primary Fax: (916) 527-0770 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Dhar, Mrinal, MD

◆ Urology

NPI: 1417275256 License: C144304 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Telehealth services must be arranged by your PHC doctor. To find all telehealth specialties available through Telemed2U look under the specific specialty listed in this

directory.

Vascular Surgery

Bay Area Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 17753 NPI: 1154401941

Available By Referral Only

18 Years and Older 2637 Shadelands Dr Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 932-6330 Primary Fax: (925) 932-0139 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Chin, Brian Thomas, MD (\$\sqrt{})

Surgery

NPI: 1750347100 License: A77948 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Keyashian, Brian Jon, MD

◆ Trauma Surgery
 ◆ Vascular Neurology
 NPI: 1962776245
 License: A147947
 Gender: Male

Race: Decline_to_State
Ethnicity: Decline to State
Nagesetty, Rajiv, MD (\$)

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1689786840 License: A78168 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Orlino, Jon Christopher Pineda, MD

NPI: 1265963789 License: A176815 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: John Muir Medical Center-Concord Campus

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Brusett, Kent A., MD

PHC#: 26317 NPI: 1245234962

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1555 East St Ste 220 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 247-8200 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8202 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Brusett, Kent Alan, MD (\$)

◆ Thoracic Surgery (Cardiothoracic Vascular Surgery)

NPI: 1245234962 License: G86006 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Coronado Vein Center

PHC#: 18291 NPI: 1508912452

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2126 Eureka Way Redding, CA 96001

Shasta **P,E**

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (530) 244-3278 Primary Fax: (530) 244-3280 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Coronado, Robert, MD (\$)

NPI: 1376502203 License: A53183 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: Shasta Regional

Medical Center Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Dignity Health Medical Group North State

PHC#: 39261 NPI: 1912288432

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2656 Edith Ave Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 244-2882 Primary Fax: (530) 244-3703 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Page 385 of 397

Dunn, Joie Casandra, MD 💲

◆ Surgery

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1174969505 License: A124926 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hatter, Douglas George, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Surgery

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1649368259 License: G70383 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hester, Stephanie Dawn, NP

NPI: 1194582197 License: 95028904 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Kuttler, Eric Joseph, NP 💲

NPI: 1447831110 License: 95017525 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Robinson, Samantha Leigh, PA-C

NPI: 1669066262 License: 59383 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Angle, Niren, MD (\$)

NPI: 1720045412 License: G78968 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

John Muir Medical Center-Concord

Campus

John Muir Medical Center-Walnut

Creek Campus CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Gonzalez, James, MD

PHC#: 17625 NPI: 1477585776

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1555 East St Ste 220 Redding, CA 96001

Shasta &

Primary Phone: (530) 246-1240 Primary Fax: (530) 247-8202 Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Fri 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM

Gonzalez, James N, MD (\$)

◆ Surgery

◆ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1477585776 License: G66820 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Jan, Ronald G., MD, Inc.

PHC#: 7317 NPI: 1114018199

Accepting Existing Patients

18 Years and Older 5025 J St Ste 312 Sacramento, CA 95819

Sacramento

Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 288-0055 Primary Fax: (916) 288-0056 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Jan, Ronald Guy, MD 💲

NPI: 1114018199 License: G22975 Gender: Male French, German

Hospital Privileges: Mercy General

Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Special Accommodations: Hearing Impaired Accommodations

Jeffrey Brooks, MD INC

PHC#: 61228 NPI: 1124515119

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 6939 Sunrise Blvd Ste 119 Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (916) 805-8500 Primary Fax: (866) 304-6677 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Brooks, Jeffrey Lane, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Surgery

NPI: 1073541876 License: G51713 Gender: Male

Punjabi, Russian, Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Milne, Lawrence W., MD

PHC#: 26469 NPI: 1578956207

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

7777 Greenback Ln Ste 103 Citrus Heights, CA 95610

Sacramento Ġ

Primary Phone: (916) 835-7777 Primary Fax: (888) 420-0067

Russian, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Milne, Lawrence Warren, MD (\$\sqrt{})

♦ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1285655399 License: G69307 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mercy San Juan

Hospital

CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

North Coast Surgical Specialists

PHC#: 28499 NPI: 1326246828

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2321 Harrison Ave Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

も, P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 442-4175 Primary Fax: (707) 445-1722 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Palmer, Michael Anthony, MD

◆ Surgery

♦ Vascular Surgery NPI: 1669539862 License: G65321 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Mad River

Community Hospital **CCS** Provider Race: White Ethnicity: Unknown

Stollmeyer, Kathryn Marie, PA-C (\$)

NPI: 1033315635 License: 19225 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Wound Care

Active Life Wound Clinic

PHC#: 43626 NPI: 1801253323

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2 Scripps Dr Ste 202 Sacramento, CA 95825

Sacramento

Primary Phone: (888) 525-0255 Primary Fax: (888) 525-1585 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Gerbich, Stephen Joseph, MD (\$\sqrt{})

NPI: 1538196746 License: G59912 Gender: Male Spanish

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider

Race: Decline to State Ethnicity: Decline to State

Basco, David Mendiola, FNP-C

NPI: 1790413920 License: 95022230 Gender: Male Tagalog, Visayan

Hospital Privileges: UC Davis Medical

Center

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Ferguson, Kerstin Leah Ashby,

FNP

NPI: 1255903803 License: 95017535 Gender: Female Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Fong, Betty Yee, NP

NPI: 1831272962 License: 9368 Gender: Female

Spanish

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown **Lee, Kia, FNP** NPI: 1003357781 License: 95019222 Gender: Female

Hmong

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Souza, Jeffrey Alan, FNP (\$\sqrt{9})

NPI: 1831558196 License: 95007688 Gender: Male Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Alvarez, Marta E, MD

PHC#: 46140 NPI: 1295253334

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2440 Sister Mary Columba Dr Ste

300

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-8256 Primary Fax: (530) 529-8253 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alvarez, Marta Esther, MD

◆ Emergency Medicine NPI: 1437262193 License: G80196 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Alvarez, Marta E., MD

PHC#: 46140 NPI: 1295253334

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1950 Rosaline Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 245-4801 Primary Fax: (530) 245-4809 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Alvarez, Marta Esther, MD

♦ Emergency Medicine

NPI: 1437262193 License: G80196 Gender: Female

Spanish

Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding Shasta Regional Medical Center St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

EBCVT

PHC#: 19210 NPI: 1073647202

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

1320 El Capitan Dr Ste 120

Danville, CA 94526 Contra Costa

Primary Phone: (925) 676-2600 Primary Fax: (925) 680-0212 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Peterson, Michael Blair, MD (\$\square\$)

NPI: 1255419024 License: G45972 Gender: Male CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Hamilton, Julie, MD

PHC#: 27587 NPI: 1619609039

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 1950 Rosaline Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96001

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 245-4801 Primary Fax: (530) 245-4809 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hamilton, Julie Hopkins, MD

NPI: 1700813425 License: A70784 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: Mercy Medical

Center-Redding CCS Provider Race: White

Ethnicity: Decline to State

Humboldt Foot and Ankle PC

PHC#: 67113 NPI: 1508422015

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 2504 Harrison Ave Ste A Eureka, CA 95501 Humboldt

P,EB,IB,E

Level of Access: Limited Primary Phone: (707) 725-5223 Primary Fax: (707) 725-2756 Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Deyhim, Ali, DPM

NPI: 1851590012 License: 5520 Gender: Male

Hospital Privileges: Providence St

Joseph Hospital Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Renewed Life Medical Group

PHC#: 72497 NPI: 1760220842

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 376 Hartnell Ave Ste A Redding, CA 96002

Shasta

Primary Phone: (530) 806-0404 Primary Fax: (888) 633-1441

Spanish

Mon, Wed 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Revised Date: July 3, 2025

Patee, Mercedes Isabel, MD (\$\sqrt{})

◆ Emergency Medicine NPI: 1174678742 License: A98141 Gender: Female

Hospital Privileges: St. Elizabeth

Community Hospital CCS Provider Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Rudnick, Eric M., MD

PHC#: 42471 NPI: 1821462938

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations

2440 Sister Mary Columba Dr Ste

300

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (530) 529-8256 Primary Fax: (530) 529-8253 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Rudnick, Eric Michael, MD

 Emergency Medical Services non-hospital

NPI: 1821462938 License: G76393 Gender: Male Hospital Privileges:

Mercy Medical Center-Redding St. Elizabeth Community Hospital

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

Sachin Singh MD

PHC#: 78853 NPI: 1487230892

Available By Referral Only

No Age Limitations 555 Luther Rd Red Bluff, CA 96080

Tehama

Primary Phone: (310) 213-6256 Primary Fax: (530) 898-1204 Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Singh, Sachin Sanjesh, MD (\$)

Page 389 of 397

NPI: 1255628285 License: A128648 Gender: Male

Hindi

Race: Unknown Ethnicity: Unknown

INDEX

Α	Atcha, Muneera, MD	Bharucha, Parimal Thakorbhai, MD348
Abbassi, Shahram, MD311	Atluri, Mokshasree, DO	Bhat, Anita, MD
Abolnik, Igor Z, MD233	Atray, Naveen Kumar, MD244, 245	Bhat, Kaleyathodi Narassimha, MD99
Acupuncture95, 96, 97, 98	Au, Edward, DPM	Bhavsar, Jessica Mona, PA-C 367, 374
Adair, Rachael Nicole, CNM148	Audiology	Bills, Adam Daniel, DPM
Adams, Kimberlee Kristen, NP 298, 313, 359	Auyoung, Matthew Silas, MD	Bireley, Brandon Eugene, DO
	Avila, Tiffany Juliette Powell, MD254	Blackburn, Brian Russell, DO
Adelman, Whitney Marie, FNP	Avila, Vrindavani, Doula	Blecha, Tami Irene, FNP
Adrouny, Adour, MD	Awa, Tessy Kaena, FNP301	Bloom, Joshua Mark, SLP358
Agarwal, Anita, MD	Ayers, Karen Jane, ACNP229	Blum, Mitchell Edward H, MD
Aggarwal, Archana, MD248	Ayoola, Ayodele Ganiyu, MD218, 278	Blumberg, Dean Abrams, MD233
Aggarwal, Vinod, MD	Azizi, Fraidon Frey, MD134	Blumenfeld, Mariko Elizabeth, FNP176
Agiri, Elizabeth Ayodele, AGACNP-BC 315		Boakes, Jennette Louise, MD
Agudah, Victoria, AGNP-C	D.	Bonacini, Maurizio, MD184
Aguirre, Ricardo E, MD	В	Bookwalter, Matthew Mason, DPM 342
Ahn, Jeanie Jiyun, MD250, 251	BHT Provider	Borja, Katerina Marie, FNP315
Akintunde, Celedor Hutto, MD 361, 373		Borrello, Michael Terrance, MD 314
Akman, Mitchell Stuart, MD173	105, 106, 107, 108, 109, 112, 114, 115, 116,	Bosshardt, Thomas Lee, MD185
Aladag, Belis M, MD367	117, 118, 119, 120	Botzler, Tin Christopher, MD 133, 134
Alattar, May, MD173, 374	Baas, Brian Scott, PT	Bowdish, Matthew Stiles, MD100, 101
Albertini, John Joseph, MD384	Baas, Diane Joann, PA-C143, 299, 314, 323,	Bowen, Thomas Adam, DO281
Alfano, Amy Alexandra, CNM 146, 149, 205, 263	343, 360	Bowman, Zachary Scott, MD241
Ali, Marwan Muhammad, MD241	Baas, Donald Roy, PT 324, 326, 328, 329, 331	Braatz, Steven Eric, MD 204, 263
Ali, Nida, MD355, 375	Baas, Erin Parker, SLP	Brackett, Bess E, MD302
Alkov, Danielle, MD 178	Bach, Philip Morris, MD	Bradley, Mallory, FNP177
Allen, Matthew Wade, MD352	Bagga, Harmohina, MD	Brayshaw, Alice Evelyn, PA-C299, 314, 323,
Allen, Nathan Hale, MD213, 272	Baghai, Mercedeh, MD185	360
Allergy99, 100, 101	Ball, Sarah Michelle, NP147, 175	Breen, Joseph Timothy, DPM 340, 341
Allmeyer-Green, Rita Maureen, PT 332	Bariatric Surgery104	Brenta, Marcia Jane, NP 146, 205, 264
Alspaugh, Dahlia M, MD188	Barkdull, Gregory Curtis, MD308	Breshears, Ashley Dyan, FNP-C 317
Altamura, Heather Megan, FNP 147, 175	Barker, Simone Alexandra, MD309, 310	Brewer, Rachael Marie, FNP-C 356, 377
Alternative Birthing Centers101	Barragan Jr, Francisco J,113	Brine, Marco, DC138
Alvarez, Marta Esther, MD388	Barrows, Edward Bruce, MD384	Brockington, Nancy Souter, MD361
Alway, Philip Peter, DPM341	Barthelow, Joel Isaac, MD281	Brooks, Jeffrey Lane, MD
Alway, Tiffany Ho, DPM342	Bartlow, Bruce Gene, MD247	Brown, Erin Glenn, MD
Amacker, Paula Ann, FNP351	Basco, David Mendiola, FNP-C387	Brown, Kristian L, MD
Ambulatory Surgery Centers 101, 102, 103	Bashir, Muhammad Tariq, MD244	Brown, Michael Andrew, MD
Amirzadeh, Ali, MD99	Bassila, Jean Claude, MD247, 375	Brown, Michaele Marie, LCSW 362, 368, 369
Anagnostou, Anthony Alexander, MD 194	Batini, Angela Mary, MS103, 214	Brown, Ryan Alan, MD
Anand, Rohit, MD 183	Battles, Mandi L, PA-C150	Brown, Steven Mark, MD 349, 375
Anastassiou, Peter Thomas, MD	Baweja, Abinav, MD216, 276	Brusett, Kent Alan, MD
Anderson, Christine T, NP345	Bayan, Ruby Pido, MD 372	Buechner, John Phillip, DC140
Anderson, Jamie Elizabeth, MD 196, 320	Bayne, Christopher Omar, MD214	Buhay, Jose Martin Capellan, PT
Anderson, Macy J, Doula162	Beck, Paul Vincent, MD196	Bullard, Monica Judith, CNM 177, 179
Androus Junk, Darlene Marie, PA-C 338	Behavioral Health Treatment	Bullwinkle, Tanya Elan Stotsky, LM177
Angeli, Daniel Gregory, MD 248, 249, 253	105, 106, 107, 108, 109, 110, 111, 112, 113,	Buono, Kristen Kathleen Rose, MD179
Angle, Niren, MD	114, 115, 116, 117, 118, 119, 120	Burns, Aileen M, PA-C361
Anjola, Laura Jeanne, FNP-C	Behimehr, Sheila Negin, AGNP-C 377	Bussey, Keith Rashaan, BCBA110
Arambulo, Maria Flordeliz Uy, MD 173, 375	Bellinger, Brian K, DC138	Butts, Melissa Sue, DO356, 375
Areen, Richard Gordon, MD310	Benko, Darrell Elliott, NP 316	Buxa, Gary Arnold, MD307
Arif, Nida, PA-C	Benn, Andrew Jon, MD 125, 129	Byrd, Kristin Page, PA-C194
Arik, Tali, MD133, 134	Bensch, George William, MD99	byru, Kristiir i age, i A-O 194
Armbruster, Joel Michael, PA-C295	Bensch, Gregory William, MD99	
Arnold, Justin David, MD152, 153	Benscoter, Brent Jason, MD310	С
Arnold, Sustili David, MD132, 133 Arnold, Kellie Lyn, FNP	Bergstrom, Richard Todd, MD307	U
Arsenault, Shawna Beth, MD323	Berk, David Reuben, MD151, 373	Cabanne, Marc Bernard J.A., DO254
	Bernstein, Benjamin, MD384	Cabrera, Kelsie Lynn, DO 204, 210, 262, 269
Arthur, Susan, Doula	Berry, Micah Diaz, MD	Caltaru, Daniela, MD
Asaikar, Shailesh Manohar, MD320	Bhaduri, Aditi B, MD 173, 375	Cambridge, Christine Louise, MD 204, 263
	Bhakti, Ginger L, CNM	Campanelli III, Joseph Lewis, MD
Ashouian, Nasrin, MD246	,	

Campbell, Maureen, FNP245	Clark, Richard Andrew, MD136	Decarlo, Carri Ann, PA-C143, 299, 314, 323,
Candrian, Amy Taylor, BCBA116	Clause, Faith, FNP256	343, 360
Carbonell, Antonio, DC144	Clausen-Tufi, Tatiana, Doula160	Del Biaggio, Katrina Rae, PA-C
Cardiovascular Disease	Clement, Micah C., PA-C374	Dela Llana Candelario, Michelle, BCBA112
120, 121, 122, 123, 124, 125, 126, 127,	Cline, Jerry Michael, MD212, 271	Delgado, Jessica M, NP147, 175
128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135,	Cobb, Luther Fuson, MD 187, 379	Dellinger, Oscar David III, MD316
136, 137, 138	Cohen, Stuart Harvey, MD232	Dermatology
Carlton, Bruce Ronald, MD151	Colby, Chelsea Judith, LAc96	150, 151, 152, 153, 154, 155, 156, 157,
Carrasquillo, Paula C., CD161	Coldwell, Alaura, BCBA111	158, 159
Carroll, Revital, Doula161	Cole, Kelly Lynn, LCSW 364, 365	Desai, Angel Narendra, MD232
Cartwright, Wade Randall, MD307	Cole, Tracy David, DC139, 143	Desmond, Daniel, MD277
Casademunt, Claire, BCBA111	Collman, Mitchell Scott, MD133, 134	Deyhim, Ali, DPM339, 389
Cassady, Caris Ann, PA-C195	Community Based Adult Services CBAS144,	Dhandha, Maulik Manharlal, MD 155
Cassel, Kathleen Marie, MD204, 262	145	Dhanuka, Piyush Kumar, MD 181
Cassell, Crystal Yarbrough, PT326, 328	Community Health Worker Services41	Dhanuka, Promila, MD219, 279
Cassell, Glenn, PT324, 326, 328	Community Supports	Dhar, Mrinal, MD
Cawker, Atun, PT	41, 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 48, 49, 50, 51,	Dharma, Kalamani Rachel, MD 204, 263
Chacon, Anna Haydee, MD 158, 375	52, 53	Dhillon, Davinder Pal Singh, MD 347
Chacon, Elizabeth Lee, FNP249	Comprehensive Perinatal Services Program	Dhillon, Jatinder S, MD
Chahal, Anupam, MD	CPSP 145, 146, 147, 148, 149, 150	Dhingani, Darshan R, MD 347, 348
Chahal, Resham Singh, MD283	Concepcion, Noel Leonardo, MD379	DiPerna, Danielle Anne, MD241
Chait, Lois, RD377	Cook, Helene Rachel, DPM338, 342	Dialysis Centers159
Chaiyarat, Walailuk, MD217, 276	Cooper, Alan David, DC142	Diaz Flores, Rafael Felipe, MD
Chambers, Cynthia Joy, MD	Corbeil, Courtney Rochelle, DO 356, 375	Didigu, Chukwuka Anthony, MD277
Chan, Albert Derek, MD302	Coronado, Robert, MD385	Dierks, Ole, MD251, 252
Chan, Jacinda, PA154	Counts, Shaheen, MD308	Diller, Antonia Forsyth, DC
Chandramouli, Bukkambudhi V, MD 120	Cox, Sally D Mitchell, CNM202, 260	Ditchey, Roy Vernon, MD122
Chandrasekaran, Prathibha, MD 180	Craft, Noah Ames, MD	Dolan, Janice Maire, FNP316
Chaney, Sally Trabert, NP	Cress, Danielle Marie, FNP135	Doll, Stephen John, PA-C300
		Doskalchuk, Yevgeniy Leonidovich, PT 332
Chang, Charles Y, MD	Crumo Brian Dolo DC	
Chang, Eric, MD	Crure, Brian Dale, DC	Douglas, Gregory Edward, MD207, 208, 209, 266, 267, 268
Chang, Gene-Yuan, MD	Cruz, Christian Cosca, MD	
	Cuppingham Ir Emport Thomas MD 202	Doula Services
Chang, Richard Minyoung, MD124, 126, 128,	Cunningham Jr, Emmett Thomas, MD 293	Dow, Eliot Robert, MD
130 Chang Tany Li Wai MD	Cupp, David Gordon, MD	Drake, Kenneth James, LAc
Chang, Tony Li-Wei, MD	Curtis, Felicia L, Doula161	Dublin, Andrew James, MD
Charterias Parfraid Dinal MD		Duda, Olena, Doula
Chatterjee-Berfroid, Dipal, MD	n	Dudziak, Teal Ann, FNP
Chawla, Karishma Kaur, MD	D	Duel, Daniel Abraham, MD 240, 367, 374
Chawla, Varun, MD	DAvignon, Laurie Cordaro, MD 213, 233, 375	Duncan Diaz, Parker Andrew, MD
Che, Qi, MD	Dakroub, Maher O, DO218, 278	Dunn, Alison Elizabeth, ANP
Chen, Christopher, MD	Dana Jr, John Aird, MD321	Dunn, Joie Casandra, MD
Chen, Gigi Qiqi, MD	Dana, Farshad, MD156	Dunnington Jr, Gansevoort Hurlbut, MD 381
Chen, Judy Ju-Yi, MD291, 292, 293	Daniel, Jesse L, BCBA105	Duprey, Amy, Doula161
Chen, Ya-Kuan Yvonne, MD	Daugaard, Melissa G C, FNP143, 299, 314,	Durable Medical Equipment
Cheng, Stanley H, DO	323, 343, 360	163, 164, 165, 166, 167, 168, 169, 170,
Chennupati, Sravana Kumar, MD	David, Consuelo Veronica, MD 151, 373	171, 172
Chew Murphy, Emma Ying, MD	Davids, Erin, PT328	Dyer, Diana Lee, CNM 200, 201, 259
Chiaji, Kairis, Doula161	Davids, Jon Robert, MD300	
Chin, Brian Thomas, MD 104, 186, 385	Davids, Stephen, PT332	-
Chin, Matthew Alan, MD	Davidson, Jonathan S, MD184	E
Chinn, Daniel Marc, MD351	Davidson, Loren T, MD323	Earle, James George, PT329, 332
Chipps, Bradley Elliott, MD345	Davis, Brian Mark, PA-C295	Eastman Jr, Wilfred Walter, MD296
Chiropractic 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 143, 144	Dawod, Yaser Taiser, MD349, 375	Eaton, Mark Henry, MD136
Cho, Eunice Hee, DPM 180, 335, 336	Dawson, Lindsey Marie, MD 145, 199, 257	Edmonds, Jadea, Doula162
Choate, Jennifer Jane, MD	De Leon, Mary Jeanne Soberano, MD. 173, 375	Edraki, Babak, MD275
Choudhry, Aditi, MD216, 217, 275, 276	DeCarli, Thomas, BCBA117	Edwards, Aleesha Rosene Fecher, LMFT 368
Chrysofakis, Grigorios, MD220, 280		
Chu, Ping Sun, MD277	DeCarlis, Todd Phillip, PA-C	Eglitis, Autumn Dawn, MD
Chua, Gabriel Samuel Siy, MD289	DeLorimier, Arthur John, MD	Ehmer, Nathan Ross, DO
Chuang, Alice Tung, MD356, 375	DeVane, Matthew Shea, DO 126, 128, 130	Eickhoff III, Leo Edward, MD
Cien, Gisselle Elizabeth, FNP147, 175	Deaton, Havilah, Doula	Eigelberger, Monica Sue, MD
Clark, Bryan, PA-C232	Debian, Khaldoun A., MD184	Ejaz, Ehsan, PA-C344

Eldridge, Carolyn Jean, LM 149, 207, 266 Eller, Lauren Elizabeth, DPM	Gardner, Joseph John, LCSW	Н
Elo, Kevin Scott, PT324, 330	Garfield, Jennifer, BCBA111	HIV AIDS Specialists213, 214
Endicott, Mark Evert, MD302	Garnaas, Karen Reinke, MD254	Habib, Sana, MD375
Endocrinology	Garvey, Sarah, AUD	Hackett, Emma, MD 146, 205, 263
Engbretson, Michael R., PT326	Gasman, Michael Anthony, MD314	Haight, Holly Joanna, MD298
Enhanced Care Management	Gastelum, Gina Rose, PA-C254	Hales, Jennifer Woolsey, PA-C298
53, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58, 59, 60, 61, 62, 63,	Gastroenterology 180, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185	Hamidi, Reyhaneh, MD151, 373
64, 65, 66, 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74,	Gausman, Cassidy L, OT274	Hamilton, Julie Hopkins, MD388
75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81	Gelfand, Elena V, MD245	Hamilton, Robert, DC141, 144
Epstein, William Stuart, MD	Geller, Ryan, BCBA107	Hammett, Jennie Estelle, LAc
Equi, Robert Anthony, MD	General Surgery	Hand Surgery214
Erickson, Laura Michele, OT274	185, 186, 187, 188, 189, 190, 191, 192,	Hanson, Rachel Jean, Doula161
Estoque, Ligaya Alyssa, PA-C147, 175	193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199	Haque, Faizul, MD
Evans, Maya Capoor, MD323	George, Flora Lyra Lawrence, PA-C 360	Hardell, Neil, BCBA113
Ewing Jr, Robert Henry, MD290	Gerbich, Stephen Joseph, MD387	Harmon, Michael William, MD 350
	Gerlach, Angela Dorothy, AUD103	Harper, Eliza Claire, CNM 147, 175
	Germano, Nicholas Dean, DO	Hartland, Gary Allen, PA-C295
F	Gheen, Garret Anthony, PT326, 331	Harwood, Daniel W, MD190, 199
	Ghiassi, Maryam, MD 284, 285, 286, 287	Hasday, Steven Joshua, MD309, 310
Falk, Jennifer Sue, PA-C183, 191	Ghorbani, Shireen, MD182	Hassan, Maheen Ahmed, MD320
Family Planning 174, 175, 176, 177, 178, 179	Gibb, Gregory Neal, MD282	Hastings, Alison Jaymalin, DO212, 213, 271,
Fanucchi-Funes, Sage, CNM149, 206, 207,	Giboney, Katelyn Anne, BCBA110	272
265, 266	Gibson, Susanna Astri, FNP177	Hatch, Heather Michelle, PT325
Farahmand, Guity, MD	Gilani, Hussain A, MD252	Hathaway, Alison Suzanne, ANP 147, 175
Farmer, Diana Lee, MD	Gilbert, Sarah Mariko, ANP176	Hatter, Douglas George, MD386
Faust, Yvette Alise, NP	Gilbert, William McBeath, MD241	Haugen, Brian Owen, MD283
Feidi, Rana Abbas, MD	Gill, Kanwar Rupinder Singh, MD 182	Haus, Brian Michael, MD300, 360
Fellows, Howard Wayne, MD277	Gin, McKenna Natalie, PA-C 344	Hawley, Mitchell Lynn, DPM 341, 342
Female Pelvic Medicine and	Glamore, Michael James, MD 384	Haynam, Stephen Thomas, DPM 335, 337
Reconstructive Surgery179	Gnanashanmugam, Swaminadhan, MD 381	He, Chenyin, MD253
Ferguson, Kerstin Leah Ashby, FNP	Go, Kaite Jayag, FNP-C147, 175	Heard, Jason Paul, MD196
Ferraro Jr, Stephen Peter, MD	Gogna, Mudita, MD100	Hearing Aid Dispenser214, 215
Fife, Timothy Alois, MD	Gohil, Dipali Suresh, PT325	Hebert, Nicole Marie, MD200, 258
Filbrandt, Phillip Ross, MD	Goldfarb, David Scott, PA-C309, 311	Heck, Heather Rae, PA-C174, 377
Fillmore, Kimberley Ellen, MD207, 208, 209, 266, 267, 268	Gonzales, James Joseph, MD197	Heichman, Sharon Lotery, MD 202, 260
Fletscher, Walter Lyle, MD 122, 138	Gonzalez, Erika Minerva, NP 313, 322	Heller, Bruce Gordon, MD
Fogg, Andrew William, DC	Gonzalez, James N, MD 188, 189, 386	Helms, Ileana Aurea, MD244
Fong, Betty Yee, NP	Goss, Erick Kimball, PT	Hematology 215, 216, 217, 218, 219, 220
Fontes, Caleb Jeffrey, PT333	Grady Jr, Stafford Robert, MD	Henderson, Tyler Ann, SLP
Foo, Darvin Charles, PA-C301	Grady, Ian Patrick, MD	Henson, Kevin Michael, NP
Foot and Ankle Surgery179, 180	Grandon, Deepa Maria, MD375	Her, Po Chua, DC
Fowler, Patrick Thomas, MD	Green Jr, Robert Metcalf, MD	Hernandez, Dennis Joseph, PT
Fox, Robert C, MD289	Greene, Kyle Richard, MD218, 277	Hester, Stephanie Dawn, NP
Franck, Shannon Jean, NP210, 269	Greenhalgh, David George, MD	Hilger, Wesley Scott, MD
Fredrickson, Jared Scott, MD290	Greer, Robert Dare, MD347, 348 Gregory, Bruce Kenton, LMFT 370, 371, 372	Hill, James Adam, MD317, 318, 319
Frey, Kendall N, Doula161	<u> </u>	Hirsch, Isabel, FNP-C177
Friel, Nicole Anne, MD300	Greve, Robert L, DC140 Grewal, Rupinder Kaur, FNP318	Ho, Paul Phu, MD
Frisius, Ann Elaine, FNP157	Griffin, Carol Elizabeth, DO	Hobeika, Elie Moubarak, MD211, 270
Fuentes, Ashlee, BCBA106	176, 178, 203, 206, 261, 264, 363, 364, 365	Hobson, Steven Timothy, LMFT 370, 371, 372
Fugit, Michael David, MD136	Griffitts, James Hudson, AUD 103, 104	Hodari, Kafele Taghafali, MD
Fujii, Scott Koji, MD294	Groppo, Eli Robert, MD	Hoelter, Danielle Elizabeth, CNM 148, 175
Fuller, Adam, NP	Groves-Rehwaldt, Katrina Carol, MD 238, 373	Hoffman, Amber Evon, FNP194
Fuqua, Charles Scott, PT325	Guevara, Salvador Gallardo, MD191	Hoffman, Paul Joseph, MD347
	Gupta, Anurag, MD124	Holleran, Adam Martin, MD303
	Gutermuth, Angela Mueggler, PT 330, 333	Home Health Agencies221, 222, 223, 224, 225,
G	Guthrie, Todd Bruce, MD296, 297	226
Gafter Lana MD 247 375	Gutierrez, Julia Ralena, Doula160	Home Infusion Therapy 226, 227, 228
Gafter, Lana, MD247, 375 Gajda, David Jeffrey, MD282	Gynecology	Honda, Linda Marie, FNP 146, 199, 258
Gandhi, Nandini G, MD290	199, 200, 201, 202, 203, 204, 205, 206,	Honda, Malia Ann Kiyomi, MD 176, 239
Garcha, Jagdeep Kaur, PT327	207, 208, 209, 210, 211, 212, 213	Hook, Ernest James, DPM 180, 335, 336
Garcia, Meghan Farrell, MD		Hoopes, Michelle Leigh, PA-C194, 195
-a. a.a, mognan i anon, mb		

Hopkins, Frances, FNP		K		Knopp, Katnieen Margaret, MD149	9, 210, 211,
Hospice Services		Kafi Paza MD	151 272	269, 270	110 11
Hospitals Primary		Kafi, Reza, MD Kahan, David Lawrence, DPM		Kobe, Kay Ellen, DC	
Hospitals Referral				Koga, Eric, DPM	
House, Maria Williamson, MD		Kakar, Freshta, DO		Kogan, Daniel Robert, MD	
House, Shellby, LAc		Kakpo-Moore, Senan Isabelle, PA		Koh, Wei Loong Glenn Shannon, I	
Hovorka, Gail Scott, MD		Kalra, Arun Kumar, MD		Kohler, Jonathan Emerson, MD	
Howell, Jeffrey Ryan, PT		Kalra, Ruben, MD		Kohli, Amitpal, MD	
Hoyal, Rachel A, DPM		Kam, Galen Sean, MD		Kraffert, Craig Anthony, MD	
Hsiao, Joseph Weijoe, PA-C		Kamath, Nandan Vasudev, MD		Kram, Jerrold Alan, MD	
Hsiao, Julia Jen-Chiao, DO		Kamlot, Andreas, MD		Krogue, Justin David, MD	
Hsu, Ken-Yao, MD		Kamras, Marvin H, MD 145		Kronen, Maria Raquel, MD 200,	
Huang, Daphne Lynne, DPM		Kan, David Y, MD 238, 361		Krouse, John Robert, MD123, 124	, 126, 127,
Huang, Natalie Taoying, MD. 284,		Kang, Jennifer Anne, MD210		128, 130, 132	
Hunter, Willard Merrell, MD		Kannier, Dean Mason, PT		Krupitskaya, Yelena, MD	
Huskisson, Molly Grace, NP		Kanth, Pooja Madisetty, MD		Kuchena, Admire, MD	
Hutchings, Donovan Kyle, DC		Kao, Albert Chengwei, MD		Kuecher, Erik Dane, PA-C	
Hutchinson, Lindsay B, PA-C		Kaovorakarn, Evelyn Amber, PA-C		Kulik, Tobias B, MD	
Hyde, Kaare Andrew, APCC	367	Karaputa, Olga A, FNP-C		Kulkarni, Vedant Ashok, MD	
		Karlin, Jennifer Traci-Lynn, MD		Kummerling, Marissa Louise, MD1	148, 176, 239
_		Kashyap, Rohit, MD		265	
l		Kasturi, Seshadri, MD		Kurtzman, Steven Marc, MD	
Infantiava Diagona	222 222 224	Katsarelis, Emmeline Joyce, NP		Kurylo, John Christopher, MD	293, 29
Infectious Diseases		Kaul, Rajeev, MD		Kuttler, Eric Joseph, NP	38
Ingwerson, Julie Lynn, MD		Kawar, Yaser F, MD			
Iqbal, Fatema Lakhani, MD		Kayali, Ibraheem, MD	188	_	
Iqbal, Tara Hannah, PA-C		Kazaryan, Anna Mushegovna, MD	355	L	
Iverson, Donald James, MD		Kearns, Michael Joseph, MD		LE CENTRALITY	END 0000
Iyamu-Sanusi, Tracey Osasere, FN	NP 321	Keaton, Evelyn Legaspi, NP100, 101	, 309, 311	LaFountain-Rivera, Monalisa Ann,	FNP-C200,
		Keller, Lauren Page, DO	. 154, 155	259	
		Kelly, Douglas Albert, MD	350	LaValley Willsey,	
J		Kelly, Jessica, BCBA	113	Eve Angeline, MD	
Jacks, Cody Jefferson, PT	324	Kennedy, Cassandra Ann, MD	195	LaVine, Lara, BCBA	
Jacobs, Daniel Larsen, DO		Kenny, Jeffrey Aaron, MD	347	Laboratory Draw Stations 234,	
Jacobs, Molly E, FNP146, 149, 174		Kent, Hugh David, MD	176	Lacey, Carolyn Smith, MD	
265	1, 200, 201,	Kerns, Jennifer, MD	177	Ladner, Zachary Daniel, PA-C	
Jain, Vijay Kumar, MD	2/10	Kett, Stacey Diane, LAc	96	Lalchandani, Ram N, MD	
James, Lee Steven, DC		Keyashian, Brian Jon, MD	385	Lamberson, Mark David, PT	
James, Michelle Anne, MD		Keys, Kywaita Eleanor, FNP	302	Lang, Veronica Leigh, NP	
Jan, Ronald Guy, MD		Khakmahd, Oliver Khashayar, MD	245	Lange, Rachel, PT	
Jauwena, Oswald Erland, NP		Khan, Akbar, DO	322	Lapalme, Suleiman Nikola, MD	
Javeed, Mansoor, MD		Khan, Mohamed Hussein, MD121, 135	5, 137,	Lape, Alexandra Anita, LM	
Javidan, Yashar, MD		138		Larson, Penny Lee, MD 200,	
Jenkinson, Eric Judd, MD		Khan, Tanveer Ahmed, MD	. 188, 379	Lau, Cynthia Pui Ling, FNP	
Jhaveri, Manan A, MD		Kheterpal, Meenal Kapoor, MD		Lazar, Linda Joanne, DO	
Johnson, Adrena Elaine, PA-C		Khosla, Deepak, MD		Le, Hai Van, MD	
Johnson, Melissa Ann, MD		Khurana, Monika, PT	327	Le, Jesse Dinh, MD	
Johnson, Robert Norman, MD		Kiener, David Joel, MD		Le, Phong, DPM	
		Kilgore, William Beau, MD		Leach, Joshua Paul, DC	
Johnson, Shay A, PT Jones, David Bradley, MD		Kim, Andrew C, MD		Lee, Christopher John, MD	
		Kim, Brian Kap-Soo, MD		Lee, Ellen Kyungchae, PA-C	
Jones, Heidi Ann, Doula		Kim, Byunghee, DPM	335	Lee, Francis Sangwon, MD	
Jongewaard, Lisa Ruth, NP		Kim, Charleen Lee, MD	191	Lee, Kia, FNP	
=		Kime, Aaron Maxwell, MD		Lee, May, FNP	
Jose, Jessil Kidangayil, NP		Kime, Bradley Raymond, PT		Lee, Peter Alan, MD	
Jothi, Sumana, MD		King, Daniel Mckenzie, MD		Lee, Sandy, DO	
Joyce, Nanette Cunningham, DO.,		Kinsley, Kelly Andrew, MD		Leininger, Meghan Claire, DO	
Joyner Jr, Ira Thomas, MD207, 208	0, 209, 200,	Kira, David Takeshi, MD		Lekic, Tim, MD	
267, 268	204 202 202	Kirk II, Michael Oleary, OT		Lennard, Colleen Marie, MD	
Jumper, James Michael, MD	291, 292, 293	Kirk, John Howarth, MD		Lerman, Joel Allen, MD	30
Junaid, Imran, MD		Kisner, Nancy, PA-C		Lerner, Dimitry L, MD	
Justice Involved Enhanced Care N		Klineberg, Eric Otto, MD		Leshikar, Holly Bee, MD	30
82, 83, 84, 85, 86, 87, 88, 89,	90, 91, 92, 93	Knapp, Andrea Nicole, AUD		Levine, David Jeremy, MD	
		app, /aroa / 110010, / 100			

Li, Xiaoling, PA-C	100, 310	Martynova, Anastasia, MD	278	Miteiko, Bethany, PA-C	334
Lieb, Jeremy Isaac, MD	382, 383	Mastroni, John Steven, MD		Mithani, Ali Hussain, PA-C253	
Lim, Wayland, MD	123	Maternal Fetal Medicine241,	242	Mizoguchi, Michael Bruce, MD	282
Limanon, Chainaronk, MD207, 208, 2	09, 210,	Mathew, Allen Sebastian, MD		Mohammed, Larai, Doula	162
266, 267, 268, 269		Matthews, Richard Douglas, MD	352	Molina, Frank Anthony, NP	232
Lindsey, David Eric, PT	332	Mattson, Jessica Kiersten, PA-C 174,	377	Monardo, Rose Michaelena, MD 203	3, 261
Linn, Andrew James, MD		Matulich, Melissa Carol, MD147,	175	Monroe, Forrest Rulison, MD	314
Lipman, Zachary Jacob, MD	312	Maur, Pamela, MD		Monson, Marshall Graham, DPM 180	
Littlefield, Leslie Beth, MD		Mauricio, Arminda, MD207, 208, 209, 210, 26		Montana, James V, PT327	
Liu, Hongguang, MD		267, 268, 269		Montano, Brenda, Doula	
Liu, Jason Yow-Ji, MD		Mayer, Sarah Diane, PA-C 155,		Moore, Janet Lynn, MD	
Locatelli, Bailey R., Doula		Mc Mullin, Douglas Bert, MD241,		Moore, Sara Marie, CNM	
Lofthouse, William E, MD		McAllister, Mark Anthony, MD284, 285, 286,		Morris, Devyn I,	
Lollar, Lester Lance, FNP		McBride, Robin Elizabeth, PA-C 218,		Mount, Laura Christine, AuD	
Lombardi, Donald Paul, MD		McCabe, Christina, CD		Moy, Jason Frederick, MD	
Long, Richard James, MD		McCague, Andrew, DO		Mueller, Melissa Ann, MD	
Long, Zsofia Banhegyi, MD		McCahon, Melina Lucia, PA-C		Mufti, Omar Idris, MD	
Loo, Aiko, FNP99		McClain Jr, Albert Austin, MD		Mullen-Dewitt, Laura Ann, LM 200, 201	
Lopez, Kayla, BCBA		McClough, Daniel Joseph, PA-C 156,		Murala, Samuel Sanjay, MD	
Lord, Kory Lynn Milar, PA-C		McCracken, John D, MD		Murphy, Michael Nicholas, MD	
Lorenzo, Lorissa Jeanne, PA-C		McCubbin, Kelsey, BCBA		Murrell, William Delany, MD	
Loreus, Steven, BCBA		McDonald, Craig Michel, MD		Mustafa, Syed Khalid, MD	
Loudin Jr, Michael George, MD		McDonald, Henry Richard, MD 291, 292,		Myers, Alexandra Louise, PA-C	
Louwrens, Neil Andrew, MD 370		McDowell, Christina Anne, MD		Myers, Christopher Robert, DO 194	
Lowenthal, Julia K, NP		McElvy, Sherrie Smith, MD		Mysore, Prarthana Naren, PA-C	
Ludlow, Catherine Ann, FNP-BC		McGinley, Pearl, LAc		,,	
Ludlow, Christopher Clay, PA-C		McGoldrick, Erik Thomas, MD			
Luh, Join Yang, MD		McGraw, Douglas Laurence, DO		N	
Lupercio, Rafael, MD		McGraw, Sarah Nicole, MD148,	265		
		McKennan, Kevin Xavier, MD	310	Nachimson, Susan Beth, SLP	
		McKenzie, Melissa Ann, DO		Nagesetty, Rajiv, MD	385
M		McLaughlin, Conor William, MD 309,		Nakagawa, Jenna Nagata, PA-C	315
		McNeil, Sarah Ellen, MD147, 175,		Nalla, Shravani Reddy, MD257	7, 376
MAT-BUP238, 239	9, 240, 241	Medical Supplies242, 243,	244	Nallamothu, Ratnaji Babu, MD	
Maagdenberg, Tanya, MD 200, 20		Medina Mendez,		Nasir, Javed Mark, MD121	1, 136
MacDannald, Harry Joseph, MD		Carlos Alonso, MD 284, 285, 286,		Nathan, Manjari, MD	
MacDonald, Dusten Malcolm, MD		Mehandru, Leena, MD250, 251,	252	Navarro Turner, Dolores Connie, LCSW	
MacMorran, William Scott, MD	370	Mehboob, Salman, MD	134	Neal, Molly Marisa Ashkenas, FNP 148	
Macaraeg, Lauren Eillen, MD 248	3, 250, 253	Mehta, Sahil, MD		Neeno, Teresa Ann, MD	345
Macgregor, Madison, PT		Melchione, Julie Pan, PA213,		Nelles, David Beck, MD	299
Maddalone, Antoinette, Doula	161	Melchione, Thomas Edward, MD200, 201, 25		Nelli, Erin M, DO219	9, 279
Magbiray, Sheena Erika, BCBA	115	259	50,	Nelson, Christine E, NP	179
Mahoney, Mary Ellen, MD	192	Memmel, Lisa Marie, MD147,	175	Nelson, John Christopher, MD	316
Maldonado, Nelson R, MD	190	Mendenhall, Dale William, PT330,		Nelson, Melissa, CADC	361
Malik, Anuj Subhash C, MD	233, 376	Mental Health		Neonatology	244
Malik, Risha Bera, MD	174	Mesleh Shayeb, Akram, MD219,		Nephrology	
Mallamo, Daniel Scott, PA-C	295	Messegee, Jamie Ruth, MD		244, 245, 246, 247, 248, 249, 250, 251	1,
Manansala, Deanne Allen, NP		Meter, Jeffrey J, MD		252, 253	
Manchireddy, Seema Reddy, MD	213, 272	Michaelis, Kyle Jerry, MD		Neuman, Lance Edward, DPM	339
Mandelbaum, Max Ruben, MD		Michels, Ross McGuire, MD	100	Neupane, Pritam, MD	
Mandeville, Ross Macdonald, MD	257, 376	Micks, Elizabeth Ann, MD146, 147, 175, 177	213	Neurological Surgery 253	
Manohar, Naveen Srampical, MD. 317		205. 263		Neurology 254, 255, 256	
Manske, Mary Claire Bruch, MD	301	Miguel Yen, Maria Aleina, MD247,		Nganga, Mary Njeri, AGNP	
Mantri, Dinesh Samaya, MD			310	Nguyen, Debbie Vy Khanh, FNP 148	
Mark, Karen Elizabeth, MD		Mikulecky, Michael S, MD	2J T	Nguyen, Maiuyen Thi, MD 146, 199	
Marr, Linda Lee, NP		Miles, Matthew Scott, MD	233	Nguyen, Shane,	
Marriott, Chelsy R, CD		Miller, Clara Doula	200	Nibley, Carleton Thomas, MD	
Martel, James Benjamin, MD		Miller, Clara, Doula	101	Nielsen, Richard Harold, DPM337, 338, 33	
Martin, Allyson Klay, PA-C		Miller, Lindsay Lee, PA-C121, 135, 138, 150,		340, 341, 343, 344	•
Martin, Lesley C, MD		157 Miller Michael B.DO	212	Nieves, Aldrin Ugay, NP	249
Martin, Lissa, SUDRC370		Miller, Michael P, DO	012	Nijjar, Jagraj S, MD	
Martin, Tyler Michael, PT		William Lawrence Warren Will 193 198	20/		
IVIALUIT. I VICI IVIICITACI: I I	332				
Martinez, Antoinette Patricia, MD	332 206. 264	Min, Howard Kee, MD	126	Nishio, Midori Jane, MD	354

Norris, Sarah Jane, NP202, 260	Patel, Viral Chandrakant, MD380	Q
Norvell, Cindy, MD238	Patterson, Anna-Mary Lynn, ANP176	0
Novine, Dianne Brigette, FNP-BC	Pattummadith, Suwapang, MD 157, 158	Qaseem, Yasmin, MD
Nowak, Jason Daniel, DPM342	Paul, Matthew Kenichi, MD295	Quick, Jessica S, RADT362
Nutrition Services94	Paulson, Lorien Mary, MD	
Nyland, Deanne Marie, MD309	Pean, Jules, MD121	D
	Pearlman, Joel Abrahm, MD 285, 286, 288	R
•	Pearson, Clint Troy, MD239	Radiation Oncology 350, 351, 352
0	Pearson, John David, NP	Radiology352, 353, 354
O'Keefe, Connor Owen, PA-C335, 336	Peck, John W, DC	Rafanov, Vladimir S, MD
O'Neil, John Christian, MD	Pediatric Cardiology	Raff, Gary W, MD381
O'Toole, Sheila Therese, LAc96	Pediatric Gastroenterology320	Ragsdale, Richard A, MD346
Obstetrics	Pediatric Neurology	Rahman, MD Mahfuzur, MD245
257, 258, 259, 260, 261, 262, 263, 264,	Pediatric Surgery 320, 321 Peek, Whitney Erin, FNP 147, 175	Rahman, Sophia, MD351
265, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272		Rai, Karishma Kaur, MD242
Occupational Therapy272, 273, 274	Penner, David Lemont, MD	Rajappa, Prabhu, MD 218, 219, 278, 279
Ochalek, Daniel Jerome, MD189	Perez, Mark Anthony, MD361	Rajasingh, Moses Christadoss, MD135
Ohnemus, Julie M, MD238	Perez, Stephanie Colleen, PT325	Ramachandra, Srinivas R, MD189
Okonski, Gisela Christine, MD 135	Perez-Cardona, Jorge Hernan, MD 219, 279	Ramachandran, Ravi, MD296
Oliveira-Maxfield, Dawn, BCBA110	Perkins, Tiffany Anne, MD384	Ramakrishnan, Meera Suja, MD 284, 285, 286
Oncology 274, 275, 276, 277, 278, 279, 280	Perry, Thomas James, MD149, 211, 270	Ramchandani, Avinash Nari, MD313
Ophthalmology	Perry, Tiffany Elkin, MD203, 261	Ramirez, Pedro Javier, MD
281, 282, 283, 284, 285, 286, 287, 288,	Perryman, Alexis, Doula162	Ramos, Madeleine S, MD100
289, 290, 291, 292, 293	Pers, Susan Solar, PA-C148, 176	Ramos, Ruth Reyes, FNP248, 250, 253
Orlino, Jon Christopher Pineda, MD 385	Perumalsamy, Kumaravel Sundaram, MD185,	Ramos, Wilfredo R, MD 200, 201, 258, 259
Ornelas, Jennifer, MD154, 155	376	Randall, Robert Lawrence M, MD301
Orteza, Olivia Marie, DO245	Petersen, Rachel Lynn, MD205, 263	Randhawa, Gurpreet Singh, MD181
Orthopaedic Surgery	Peterson, Michael Blair, MD189, 388	Rathore, Vijay Singh, MD248
293, 294, 295, 296, 297, 298, 299, 300,	Peterson, Ralph Laurence, MD 185	Rawal, Amit, BCBA
301, 302, 303	Pham, Tiffany Nguyen, MD203, 261	Ray, Blair D, Doula
Orthotics Prosthetics 303, 304, 305, 306	Pham, Xuan Thi, MD 146, 199, 258	Razavi, Mehrdad, MD255, 357
Osborne, Aaron Geoffrey, DO	Pharmacy Network List31	Reardon, Karen Anne, MD
Osgood II, Geoffrey Donald, MD	Philips, David Andrew, MD 134, 135	Reber, Brian Arthur, PA-C
Otolaryngology306, 307, 308, 309, 310, 311	Physical Medicine Rehabilitation321, 322, 323,	Reece, Ronald Earl, MD
Ouzts, Kendall Anne, FNP	324	Reed, John Brian, MD
Owens, Jessica Laura, PT331	Physical Therapy	Reis, Mark Thomas, MD294, 302
	324, 325, 326, 327, 328, 329, 330, 331,	Rembert, James Lawrence, MD
Р	332, 333	Reyes, Melissa Anne, MD
•	Pick, Robert A, DO 133	Reynolds, Amber Lynn, Doula
Pagano, Katelyn Marie, OT274	Pierce, Rashida A, Doula162	Reynolds, Kerisimasi Lee, DO
Paik-Nicely,	Pimentel, Heather Leeann, Doula161	Rheumatology
Timothy Charles, MD177, 178, 203, 206,	Pirzad, Arman, MD	Rice, Orrin Dale, PA-C
262, 264	Planchard, Sarah L, PA-C314	Richardson, Sachi Anyla, AGACNP 148, 176
Pain Management311, 312, 313, 314, 315	Plastic Reconstructive Surgery 333, 334	Richert, Edward Paul, MD
Palliative Medicine315, 316, 317	Podiatry	Riordan, Nolli Silva, MD189
Palmer, Michael Anthony, MD193, 387	334, 335, 336, 337, 338, 339, 340, 341,	Rios, Eon Joseph, MD 151, 374
Palmieri, Tina Louise, MD196	342, 343, 344 Pole, Cameron, MD	Rishi, Rahul, MD246, 250, 251, 252
Pandya, Shalin R, DO100, 101	·	Rivas, Lance Dion, PA298
Pandyarajan, Vijay, MD185, 376	Pongracz, Brian Amherst, NP	Roberto, Rolando Figueroa, MD301
Panza, Eileen Rose, PA-C177	Pourtaheri, Navid, MD	Robinson, Michael Franklin, MD173
Paquette, Justin Dominic, MD254	Powelson, Ian Angus, MD334	Robinson, Samantha Leigh, PA-C386
Pardoe, Mark Braden, MD334	Pressoir, Kathleen, DO137, 376	Robles, Robert Leon, MD217, 276
Paris, David Joseph, DC	Pribyl, Shea Michael, DO381	Rodgers Jr, Bennye Daniel, MD 213, 272
Park, Lily, DO	Pucci, Nicoya Noel, CNM148, 176	Rohilla, Arif M.K, MD 134, 135
Parker, Edward Henry, PA-C	Pulmonary Disease344, 345, 346, 347, 348,	Rojas, Heather Renee, FNP302
Parker, Margaret, PMHNP-BC	349, 350	Romain, Joshua, MD278
Pasricha, Malini Veerappan, MD 291, 292, 293	Punzalan, Raymundo Pena, MD 173	Romanowski, Kathleen Skipton, MD
Patee, Mercedes Isabel, MD	Purcell, Joseph Patrick, DO322	Romea, Raul Jose Araullo, MD
Patel, Karuna D, PT	Puri, Parul, FNP	Romero, Denise Marie, MD294
Patel, Ronak Prakash, MD216, 217, 275, 276 Patel, Sarju, MD284, 285	,	Romero, Victoriano, MD
Patel, Tarang Bhupendra, MD245		Rosselli,
ator, rarang briapoliara, Mb 240		Jordanna Dominique, PA-C 154, 155, 156

PARTNERSHIP PROVIDER INDEX | NORTHERN SPECIALISTS DIRECTORY

Rossiter, Stephen James, MD	Sharma, Kapil, MD	Stokes, Deepak Kumar, MD149, 202, 206, 207,
Roth, Sharon, PA-C	Sharma, Mithlesh Chandra, MD	261, 265, 266
Rothrock, Theresa Marie, PA-C143, 295, 300,	Sharma, Vandana Dutt, MD	Stokes, Kusum, MD
314, 323, 343, 360	Sharp, Alec Jo Willis, DO	Stollmeyer, Kathryn Marie, PA-C 193, 387
Roussel, Brittany R, Doula	Shaw, Jill Ann, MD241	Stone, Stephanie Ivy, CNM
Rudnick, Eric Michael, MD	Shaw, Lynne Bronzini, PA-C	Stover, Devin Alexandra, MD242
Runyon, Theresa Kaye, ANP249, 253	Shea, Theodore William, MD 201, 202, 260	Strand, Garret, DPM
Ruple, Larry Doug, PT	Shearer, Sarah Charles, MD 309, 310	Stratte, Elizabeth Gardner, MD
Rushmer, Timothy John, MD	Shelton-Gross, Marjorie Nell, MD178	Strickland, Lauren Palisha, DO 352, 372
Russ, Thomas, MD	Shepard, Erica Louise, LAc95	Stroman, Jacob Steven, PT331
Russell, Darren Jason, MD	Sheppard, Barry Bazel, MD	Strouse, Amy Elizabeth, DO322
Russell, Joshua Warne, MD316	Shibuya, Barry Eiichi, MD356, 377	Substance Use
Rydz, Thomas Joseph, MD 194, 195	Shin, Satoshi Ryan, DO136	360, 361, 362, 363, 364, 365, 366, 367,
	Shiu, Perkin Michael, MD 126, 131	368, 369, 370, 371, 372
•	Shiu, Wilfred Wai-Chung, MD233	Sullivan, Pamela Sue, GNP-BC352
S	Siddiqui, Javeed, MD234, 377	Sumsion, Michael Alton, MD288
Coodei Devem MD 106	Sidener, Matthew Wayne, PA-C295	Sumsion, Sean Michael, MD288
Saadai, Payam, MD	Sidhu, Pramodh S, MD. 124, 127, 129, 131, 132	Surgical Breast Oncology372
Sabet, Farzad Hossainali, MD	Sidhu, Sonia Samra, NP 218, 277	Suri, Vikram, MD246
Sade, Irony Cuervo del Norte, MD	Silverstein, Bruce Edward, MD 289, 290	Svahn, Tiffany Holcombe, MD216, 217, 275,
Sadegh, Cameron, MD	Sinclair, Jordan Evan, PT330, 331	277
Sadik, Jamal, MD347, 349	Sinclair, Micah Katherine, MD214, 301	Swan, Christopher Henry, MD 124, 125, 131
Sadikovic, Belma B, MD255	Singh, Nakul, MD287	Swartz, Katrina K, NP197
Saechao, Meuy Tsoon, NP150, 210, 211, 269,	Singh, Paramvir, MD184	Swenson, Richard Erick, MD 202, 260
270	Singh, Sachin Sanjesh, MD389	Syverson, Dale Lowell, MD186, 187, 189, 192,
Saffier, Kenneth Andrew, MD	Singhania, Girish, MD248, 377	193
Sambasivan, Sriram, MD247	Sira, Anca Marissa, LAc95	Szeto, Tedmond Chiwai, MD 182
Sample, Sally Ann, MD316	Sivamani, Raja Kameswaran, MD 154, 155	,,
Sanders, Laurie, BCBA118	Siverly, Lauren Gabrielle, CNM 146, 205, 264	
Sandoval, Katherine, FNP220, 280	Sizer, Emily Campbell, PAC 185, 378	T
Sangera, Rajveer Singh, DO135	Skaria, Shaji D, MD	•
Santana, Stephanie, MD318	Skilled Nursing Long Term Care Facilities	TB Chest Clinic373
Santhakumar, Lata, MD 212, 213, 271, 272		Tam, Tiffanie Yueh Wei, MD179
Santoro, Angela Rose, PT329	Slachman, Frank Norman, MD380	Tang, Baowei, MD356, 377
Santos, Andrea G., NP	Slade, Jonathan Khristopher, FNP-C 317	Tang, Tianyi, MD216, 217, 275, 277
Sardar, Philip Daud, MD220, 280	Sleep Medicine	Tavernetti, Jennifer Renee, MD 154, 156
Sauber, Kiffen Karress, FNP 185, 378	Smith, Chelsea Annette, DPM334	Taylor, Wade, CADC II
Savage, Walter Turner, MD 132	Smith, Larry Derrell, PA-C	Telander, David Gregory, MD 284, 285, 287, 288
Saw, Aman, MD 123, 124, 127, 129, 131, 132	Smith, Robert Joseph, DC139, 140	Telehealth Services373, 374, 375, 376, 377,
Schafer, Patrick Christopher, MD295	Smith, Stephanie Sciarra, PT327	378
Schembre, Drew Blackham, MD183	Sohrevardi, Mahtab, MD173	Templeton, Debra Jean, MD301
Schepps, Donald E, MD 188	Sommerfeld,	Thakur, Dineshkumar Mulchand, MD 129
Schillen, Jack David, MD299	Elizabeth Susan, LMFT 370, 371, 372	Thayer, John Charles, PT
Schleunes, Scott, DPM		Thayer, Kelsey, PA-C333
Schwab, Ben, MD191	Sosine, John Steven, DC	Theis, Dustin, DPM
Schwartz, Paul Eric, MD299, 360	Souza, Jeffrey Alan, FNP388	Thibert, Michael Dennis, PA-C
Schwarzman, Megan Rebecca, MD 147, 175	Speech Therapy	Thomas, Angela, FNP-C181
Scott, Kelly Aline, NP146, 199, 258	Spencer, Terrence Scott, MD	Thomas, Maria Joana Angeles, MD
Seigel, Stuart Charles, MD174, 376	Spencer, Yasmin Latifa, LAc	Thoracic Surgery
Sen, Soman, MD	Spinka, Paul Julius, MD	Thornburg, Aaron Thomas, DO
Senders, Craig William, MD311	Sports Medicine	Thorne, Olga Petrovna, MD
Sendher, Rajveen Rosie Kaur, MD	Spriggs, Brenda Beatrice, MD 356, 377	Tiana, Ahimsa, LMFT
Serdahl, Christian Lee, MD282	Sriratanaviriyakul, Narin, MD 348, 349	Tioran, Teresa A, DO
Serna, Tania Basu, MD	Stampe, Simon Oliver, MD 148, 265	Tirumala, Venkat Raghavan, MD348
Serr, Cheryl Anarosa, MD210, 269	Starn, Mandee Jane, SLP358	Tiss, Matthew, PT
Servioli Verde, Maria Jose, MD254	Steele, Jessica, PA-C	Tobin, Michelle L, LAc
Sethi, Parminder Singh, MD	Steele-Parks, Melissa, BCBA119	Tobler, Clark Joseph, NP295
	Steil, Regan Marie, FNP-C179	Tollivoro, Theodore Anthony, MD 182, 183
Shah, Rakhee N, MD	Steinheiser, Amanda May, PA-C298	
Shah, Sanjay N., MD	Stephens, Kay, MD192	Tomasin, James Virgil, PT328
Shah, Sanket S, PA	Stern, Peter Marc, LAc98	Torossian, Artour, MD
Shah, Saurin, MD	Stockdale, Christopher Eugene, MD 384	Torres, Sarah Ann, CD
Shamsian, Dalia Miriam, PA-C	Stoddard, Sean R, DPM338	Tovmassian, Gregory, DPM
Sharif, Hamdia, Doula162		Tran, Anh Ngoc, LAc98

PARTNERSHIP PROVIDER INDEX | NORTHERN SPECIALISTS DIRECTORY

Tran, Vu Anh, MD 350, 377	Waggoner, Allison Elizabeth, NP 178	Wound Care387, 388, 389
Trevor, Kristin Marie, FNP300	Wagner, Zachary Michael, FNP317	Wright, Stanley Benjamin, MD 317, 318, 319
Trieu, Huy Tran, MD194	Wahi, Gauray, DO201, 202, 260	Wu, Monte Meng Yuan, MD246
Trivedi, Hirsh Divyang, MD185, 377	Waldman, Sarah Elisabeth, MD232	Wulff, Christopher Warwick, MD123, 125, 127,
Troia-Cancio, Paolo Vincenzo, MD 232	Walgamuth, Melissa Reene, PA-C152	128, 129, 131, 132
Troll, Ryan Vaughn, PT324, 332	Walker, Sukhjit Kaur, PA-C	Wung, William, MD127
		vvurig, vviillarii, iviD121
Tsai, Tony, MD284, 285, 287, 288	Wall III, Norman M, DO247	
Tsai, Wilson Shu-Chun, MD 378	Wallace, Kathleen, PT326	
Tseng, Hennessey, MD127, 131	Walton, Rebecca Marie, MD178	Υ
		<u>I</u>
Tseng, Robert Ra-Nien, MD248, 250	Wang, Alexis Shiqi, MD381, 383	Valiblind Alakaandra MD
Tsou, Gee Yen, PA-C249	Wang, Chen, MD 151, 374	Yakhkind, Aleksandra, MD255
Turner, Sarah Jane, MD 204, 210, 262, 269	Wang, Yubao, MD216, 218, 275, 277	Yang, Sophia, MD 146, 199, 258
		Yee, Kin Keung, MD287
Twardzik, Amanda Leigh,100, 219	Warhover, Agnes Grajo, PA314, 322	
	Waring, Michael J, DO361	Yen, An, MD 154, 155, 156
	Warmerdam, Dorotheea Oana, MD287	Yim, Benjamin, MD253
U		Yimer, Muluneh Abebe, MD 318, 319
U	Watson, Mollie Teresa, SLP358	Yoder, Scott Richard, MD121
IIII M FILL II MD 000	Watts, Alexandra Lynn, CNM179	
Uchiyama, Merry Elizabeth, MD 380	Wei, Monica, MD	Yoon, Jessica Sonita, MD 159, 377
Ulloa, Brianda Bridget, PA 174, 378		You, Hojoon, MD232
Uong, Anhdao Dinh, PA-C	Weiland, David Samuel, MD129	Young, Robert Lindsay, MD349
9.	Weisburst, Shauna Howland, NP178	
Upadhyay, Ajay Kumar, MD104	Weiser, Casey Elizabeth, MD148, 265	Young, Steven Michael, MD191
Ure, Keith Jeffrey, MD297	Weiss, Stefan Craig, MD	Yousufi, Umair, MD317, 318, 319
Urgent Care Sites40		Yttrup, Cristina Baldia, NP186
	Welder, Jeffrey David, MD290	
Uribe, Ysabel, Doula163	Wellington, Alison, Doula163	Yu, Anne Suching, MD251, 252
Urology 381, 382, 383, 384	Wells, David Ian, DPM180, 335, 336	Yung, Victoria Yee-Wa, MD183
		,
	Welty, Kathryn Maura, MD249	
V	Wendel, Robert Thomas, MD284, 285, 287, 288	7
V	Wendel, Trevor Guida, DC 138, 140	Z
Valika, Aziz Karim, MD249, 253	Wernhardt, Angela,108	Zamani, Sam Saeed, MD 183
Vallee, Lucas Ryan, PT328	Wessman, Dylan Erik, MD135	Zane, Linda Jeanette, FNP352
	Wetter, Lowell ALbert, MD192	
Van Kirk, Samuel David, MD212, 271		Zelenka, Katrina Lynn, NP
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD137	Whitaker, Brian Paul, PA-C197	Zhang, Xiaoqian, MD 123, 125, 128, 129, 132
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD137	Whitaker, Brian Paul, PA-C197 White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128,	
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C156	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128,	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132	
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C156	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP298, 359	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129,	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 131, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 131, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 334 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183 Vyas, Jessica, PA-C 234, 378	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183 Vyas, Jessica, PA-C 234, 378 W Wa, Christianne April, MD 315	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 334 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183 Vyas, Jessica, PA-C 234, 378 W Wa, Christianne April, MD 315 Wada, Jonathan Mark, MD 315 Wadha	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD
VanHamersveld, Daniel Dale, MD 137 Vangkhue, Sabrina Ly, PA-C 156 Vanlathanith, Stephanie Kopacek, BCBA 120 Varadarajan, Varun, MD 311 Vascular Surgery 385, 386, 387 Veeragandham, Ramesh S, MD 189, 380 Vega, Amber, BCBA 107 Verhoog, Norman M, MD 294 Verret, Jasmine Nicole, NP 148, 176 Veyna, Kathryn Jean, FNP 317 Villalobos, Joe Luis, MD 231 Vincent, Pamela Lynne, MD 361, 373 Virk, Navneet, MD 220, 280 Vision 40 Vos, Amber Lisa, FNP 211, 270 Vos, Jesse W, PA-C 153 Votaw, Janette Y, LAc 96 Vu, Hugh Lai, MD 334 Vu, John Dinh, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 132, 132 Vu, Kelvin Khoa, DO 238, 239 Vu, Tara Arness, MD 148, 265 Vu-James, Hongha Thi, MD 182, 183 Vyas, Jessica, PA-C 234, 378 W Wa, Christianne April, MD 315	White Jr, Neal William, MD123, 125, 127, 128, 129, 131, 132 White, Alicia Lutgarda, NP	Zheng, Wei, MD

To verify the availability of providers, call Partnership Member Services at (800) 863-4155; TTY Users call (800) 735-2929 or 711.

◆ = Board Certified ⑤ = Trained in Cultural Competency. See Page 21 for a description of codes: ₺ P EB IB R E T

Revised Date: July 3, 2025 Page 397 of 397



Phone: (800) 863-4155

http://www.PartnershipHP.org